

AdventHealth Research Institute 2023 Annual Report



Table of Contents

Welcome	4
AdventHealth Research Institute (AHRI) Overview	5
Introduction to AHRI in the Rocky Mountain Region	6
AHRI in the Central Florida Division	8
AdventHealth for Children	10
Cancer Institute	14
Digestive Health	22
Genomics and Personalized Health	26
Heart, Lung and Vascular Institute	30
Neuroscience Institute	34
Nursing, Whole-Person and Academic Research	40
Orthopedic Institute	46

Pharmacy Investigational Drug Services (IDS)	50
Translational Research Institute (TRI)	52
Transplant Institute	55
AHRI in the Great Lakes Region	57
AHRI in the West Florida Division	59
The Office of the Vice President of Research	63
Philanthropy	67
Research Participant Recruitment	70
Participate in Research	72
2023 Publications	73
Acknowledgments	105

Welcome

Advancements in medical science come in two forms. The first is the incremental increase in knowledge — continuous improvement, the broad implementation of best practices and better outcomes. And then there are the breakthroughs — new ways of conceptualizing, diagnosing, preventing and/ or treating disease. At the AdventHealth Research Institute, we conduct research that aims to achieve both the steady march and the rapid advancement of care. Under the banner of this year's theme, "We Are the Breakthrough," we highlight the big wins and novel approaches we have achieved and the teams that do this form of research. Knowledge is ever-increasing, but these researchers and this team pole vault over the bar — moving rapidly to surpass yesterday's medicine. Come along with us as we leap ahead and fly over the barriers to a whole life.

Steven R. Smith, MD Senior Vice President and Chief Scientific Officer, AdventHealth

How do you make the complex simple?

This question is a key challenge in leadership, scientific discovery and even research administration.

Breakthroughs that may seem simple in hindsight, reflect highly intense and complex work by committed Research Institute teams who never stop pushing to heal the body, mind and spirit. Whether that's breaking through the mechanisms of complex metabolic processes, navigating the myriad regulations governing research or de-mystifying clinical trials to inspire hope for a patient, efforts like these combine our team's passion for science with our commitment to extend Christ's healing ministry to all.

Thank you for exploring more about us in the pages that follow. We hope you'll see the tireless effort of our investigators and teams and the power of research innovations to create wholeness for our communities.



Rob Herzog 💋 Vice President, Research

AdventHealth Research Institute (AHRI) Overview

AdventHealth's vison is to be a preeminent, faith-based, consumer-focused clinical institution that delivers exceptional patient care. The AdventHealth Research Institute (often referred to as "the Research Institute" or "AHRI") plays a key role in helping our organization create an exceptional quality of care by bringing groundbreaking research, vigilant patient-centered oversight and scientific knowledge closer to our patients and community system-wide.

Elevating our ability to serve and enrich our community is integral to the Research Institute's vision to expedite groundbreaking and globally recognized, whole-person health care research that leverages our population's scale and diversity to improve our communities' health and wholeness.

Our diverse portfolio of clinical trials, involving more than 1000 investigators and staff, has strengthened the medical community through various means, such as improving our understanding and treatment of diabetes. To better understand neurodegenerative diseases and the latest innovations in immunotherapies and CAR-T treatments, while also gaining deeper insights into our portfolio, we aim to sustain our musculoskeletal studies and ultimately enhance quality of life as we age. Our clinical trials have also placed cutting-edge research into the hands of patients in need, connecting them to results and possible treatments faster, without compromising safety or quality of care.

As AdventHealth further expands its expertise and leading-edge research discoveries, we remain true to our mission of Extending the Healing Ministry of Christ and our quest to help people achieve wholeness in body, mind and spirit in the Central Florida Division, West Florida Division, South and East Florida Divisions and several regions within the Multistate Division. We share that knowledge across our system and beyond - building a solid scientific foundation we can use to define and extend the borders of standard clinical practice in the 21st century. Guided by this vision, our leadership collaborates to create bi-directional benefits for the community, our health system and our physician, PhD and nursing researchers.

AHRI Leadership Team



Steven R. Smith, MD Senior Vice President, Chief Scientific Officer. **AdventHealth**



Shauni Dusan Executive Director Research Data Services Core



Delores Barnes Director Oncology, Neuroscience and Pediatrics Clinical Research



Rossitza Kassabova Director Research Finance



Rob Herzog Vice President Research



Christopher Davis, PhD Executive Director Research Operations



Bret Goodpaster, PhD Scientific Director Translational Research Institute



Ashley Brower Director Research Administration & Strategic Communications



Patricia Robinson, PhD, APRN

Scientific Director

Nursina. Whole Person and

Christina Jackson Director Office of Research Integrity and Compliance







Kirk Erickson, PhD Director Translational Research

Introduction to AHRI in the Rocky Mountain Region

Overview

The Rocky Mountain Region, one of the newer additions to the AdventHealth family, continues to provide exceptional care with leadingedge treatments and a dedicated whole-person care system throughout Colorado. The region comprises five hospitals: AdventHealth Avista, AdventHealth Castle Rock, AdventHealth Littleton, AdventHealth Parker and AdventHealth Porter.

The Rocky Mountain Region strives to provide the latest research to our community and build a solid foundation for their future growth in research. From the Nationally Accredited Program for Breast Centers that AdventHealth Parker and AdventHealth Littleton have maintained for their remarkable care for oncology patients to the nationally recognized physicians at Colorado Joint Replacement at AdventHealth Porter, our physicians are committed to making a difference in our patients' care through innovation and research.

By the Numbers

Active Principal Investigators in the Rocky Mountain Region



Active Studies in the Rocky Mountain Region



Investigators



Douglas Dennis, MD, FAAOS

Douglas A. Dennis, MD, FAAOS, is a board-certified orthopedic surgeon serving adults at AdventHealth Porter. He is an adjunct professor of bioengineering at Denver University, an adjunct professor of biomedical engineering at the University of Tennessee, and an assistant clinical professor in the Department of Orthopaedics at the University of Colorado School of Medicine. Dr. Dennis is keenly interested in knee and hip arthroplasty, resulting in

three decades of study on the kinematics of knee replacement and how it relates to total knee arthroplasty design. His current focus on hip arthroplasty analyzes how spinopelvic mobility patterns affect the 3-D functional position of the acetabulum in THA. This research has generated over 400 publications in the orthopedic literature. Dr. Dennis is the past president of the American Association of Hip and Knee Surgeons and Knee Society, a member of the Hip Society, and serves as Executive Director of Operation Walk Denver, an organization committed to performing free joint replacement in developing countries for those patients without access to medical care.

Medical Degree: Medical College of OhioResidency: Ohio State UniversityFellowship: Fellowship Training with Mack L. Clayton, MD, founder of the Denver Orthopedic Clinic



Jason M. Jennings, MD, DPT, is a board-certified orthopedic surgeon at Colorado Joint Replacement in Denver, Colorado. He serves on many well-known associations and committees, including the American Association of Hip and Knee Surgeons Research Committee.

Jason M. Jennings, MD, DPT

Dr. Jennings' research focuses on hip and knee replacement surgery and rehabilitation. He has

authored over 100 scholarly articles and received the 2019 James A. Rand Award from the American Association of Hip and Knee Surgeons for his efforts in total joint-related research. He also co-authored the Rose Excellence in Research Award paper in 2020, awarded by the Academy of Orthopaedic Physical Therapy Research Committee. Dr. Jennings was selected as one of two North American surgeons for the prestigious John N. Insall Knee Society Travelling Fellowship in 2017. Lastly, in 2023, he was inducted into The Knee Society, an academic, by-invitation-only membership organization comprised of approximately 200 internationally recognized leaders, innovators, mentors, researchers and educators.

Dr. Jennings is the principal investigator of more than 20 ongoing research projects, including a clinical trial on the use of a synthetic form of cannabis to decrease narcotic utilization after total knee replacement surgery. This prospective, randomized, double-blinded, placebocontrolled study is ongoing at Colorado Joint Replacement. Currently, there have been no studies in the orthopedic literature to support the use of cannabis for pain control after knee replacement surgery. This study may assist with guidelines for treating these patients.

Medical Degree: University of South Florida Residency: Duke University Fellowship: Colorado Joint Replacement

AHRI in the Central Florida Division

By the Numbers

Active Principal Investigators in the Central Florida Division



ALLEBER

0



Active Studies in Central Florida Division

2023 New Enrollments in Central Florida Division



Grants Active in 2023



Grants Awarded in 2023





AdventHealth for Children

Overview

AdventHealth's Center for Pediatric Research is defining the future of pediatric health care through research, and data analysis, as well as improved clinical performance and quality of care. Our vision is to achieve an outstanding national reputation in pediatric care through education, research and innovation while prioritizing equity and diversity for all patients.

The research department fully supports all investigator-initiated, grantfunded and sponsored clinical trials comprising a portfolio that crosses many pediatric areas. Subspecialty care includes head and neck tumors, a mental health program, a Level IV comprehensive pediatric epilepsy center, a Level IV neonatal intensive care unit (NICU), a pediatric cellular therapy program with a cancer and blood disorder specialty, a pediatric liver transplant program and a complex care clinic for patients with more complicated diagnoses. The center seeks out and participates in industrysponsored research in various pediatric subspecialties and focuses on investigator-initiated projects that significantly impact survival and outcomes through clinical trials today and standardized care tomorrow.

Areas of Focus

- Asthma
- Autism
- Cardiology
- Dermatology
- Epilepsy
- Genomics and rare diseases
- Hematology
- Hepatology

- Neonatology
- Neurology
- Orthopedics
- Obesity
- Sepsis (infections)
- Urology
- Vaccines

Featured Researchers and Research



Leslie Pineda, MD, MPH, is the principal investigator for the STAR Study, a Phase 2, two-stage, multisite, randomized, double-blind, placebo-controlled, multipleascending dose study of RLS-0071 to assess the safety, tolerability, pharmacokinetics (PK) and preliminary efficacy in newborns with moderate or severe hypoxicischemic encephalopathy (HIE) undergoing therapeutic hypothermia.

Leslie Pineda, MD, MPH

HIE, also known as birth asphyxia, is a rare disease that affects newborns suffering an abrupt, unexpected loss of oxygenation due to placental rupture, umbilical cord problems or other factors. The initial loss of oxygen and the following dysregulated inflammatory process cause damage to the brain and other organs. This acute disease often results in death or moderate-to-severe cognitive and physical disability, with life-long impacts on both the newborn and the newborn's family. Derived from activity discovered in an astrovirus coat protein that evolved to block inflammatory processes, RLS-0071 has dual-targeting mechanisms to inhibit both humoral and cellular components of the immune system. RLS-0071 inhibits complement activation and reduces cell-mediated inflammation by blocking myeloperoxidase (MPO) activity and neutrophil extracellular trap (NET) formation. Additionally, RLS-0071 has antioxidant characteristics that reduce free radicals that would otherwise be harmful to tissue. The anti-inflammatory properties of RLS-0071 can potentially mitigate disease progression and tissue damage by limiting inflammation and oxidative stress through these key mechanisms.

For the STAR study, our institution is collaborating with ReAlta Life Sciences, Inc., a clinical-stage biotech company dedicated to harnessing the immune system's power to address life-threatening rare diseases. "ReAlta is so pleased to have the AdventHealth NICU team participating in the STAR Study. As one of the highest enrolling out of the 14 sites in the United States, we appreciate Dr. Pineda and her team's willingness to go the extra mile for the babies." Lori Upham, HIE Program Leader. NCT05778188

Orlando boy among first in the world to receive life-changing Type 1 diabetes drug



Anderson Ata, age 10, is living his best life, going to school, playing basketball and having fun. You'd never know he was extremely sick earlier this year. His parents, both dentists in Orlando, knew something was wrong last New Year's Eve. Anderson came to them cold and shaking.

Konda M. Reddy, MD Anderson's father, Dr. Joseph Ata, said the family found their way to **Dr. Konda Reddy** of AdventHealth. Dr. Reddy is the first doctor in Orlando to administer Tzield, a new Type 1 diabetes drug. Tzield's genius is that it can delay the onset of symptoms for years. "This monoclonal antibody therapy is approved for stage one and stage two of the disease. That's why the early diagnosis is very important," Dr. Reddy said.

Patients are given a series of injections over 14 days, and then they're done. Anderson says his life hasn't changed that much since getting the drug, other than not eating much candy, which he says his parents didn't

"At AdventHealth for Children, we believe in the power of collaboration and innovation to drive breakthroughs in pediatric health care. By nurturing a culture where clinicians and researchers work hand in hand, we transform cutting-edge research into tangible care – inspiring hope and healing for our communities. Our investment in talent and research empowers us to pursue bold ideas, ensuring that every child we serve receives the exceptional care they deserve.

"We're committed to investing in talent and research that redefines what's possible in pediatric health care. By empowering our teams to pursue bold ideas and innovative approaches, we're not just shaping the future of medicine, we're creating breakthroughs that transform lives and uplift communities. Together, we're forging a path towards a healthier, brighter tomorrow for every child we serve."

— Rajan Wadhawan, MD

allow anyway "because they're dentists," he said with a laugh. His dad says the real blessing is that he doesn't really know what it's like to have Type 1 diabetes because of this revolutionary new drug.

Anderson is a trailblazer for Tzield. He's the first person in Orlando and only seventh in the world to receive it. When asked how he feels about being first, his answer is wise. "Good? Almost? Well not that good because that means a lot of people are still not getting the drug," Anderson said. That's something the Ata family hopes changes soon.

In the meantime, Dr. Ata says they're grateful for the gift of time it's given Anderson. "Even if we only get two years, even if we only get three years, even if we get one year, it will have been worthwhile, because just his past six months of being able to enjoy life fully has been a treasure," Dr. Ata said.

- Used with permission by and from FOX 35

New Investigators



Chenue Abongwa, MD, is a board-certified pediatric oncologist trained in clinical investigations. He obtained an MS in Clinical Investigations during his Pediatric Hematology-Oncology fellowship in 2014. This research training incorporated practical experience in designing, conducting and analyzing clinical trials for children with cancer into the didactic coursework. Dr. Abongwa designed a clinical study titled "The Efficacy of 68-Ga

Chenue Abongwa, MD

DOTATOC PET in Children and Young Adults with Brain Tumors." The results were published in the American Journal of Nuclear Medicine and Molecular Imaging. He also published a manuscript titled "Favorable Outcome to Glucocorticoid Therapy for Engraftment Syndrome in Pediatric Autologous Hematopoietic Cell Transplant" in the journal Pediatric Transplantation based on work conducted for his MS in Clinical Investigations thesis. Dr. Abongwa has since published other papers.

With heightened activity in translational research in pediatric neurooncology as new therapies are sought, he believes this research training will enable him to keep abreast of these changes and initiate clinical or translational projects in the future. Dr. Abongwa participates in children's oncology group trials in children with cancer and plans to develop an investigator-initiated trial. He was drawn to AdventHealth by its focus on high ethical standards.



Sean Keyes, DO, FAAOS, is a board-certified, pediatric orthopedic surgeon with advanced training in pediatric sports and trauma from Cincinnati Children's Medical Center. Dr. Keyes, a dedicated sports medicine physician, provides medical team coverage for Florida Citrus Sports for college bowl games, such as the Camping World Bowl, Cheez-It Bowl and Florida Classic. He recognizes the increasingly competitive

Sean Keyes, DO, FAAOS

nature and pressures on growing kids and is a source for injury and re-injury prevention methods. Dr. Keyes is the national secretary for the American Osteopathic Academy of Orthopedics Sports Committee. He and his team are the medical providers for local high schools, including Bishop Moore Catholic, Edgewater and Jones High Schools. Dr. Keyes treats athletes on various levels, including patients who fly in from all over the country to have surgery with him due to his work with the BEAR implant.

Dr. Keyes is the principal investigator of the Miach Orthopedic BEAR Implant Registry. "The BEAR Implant is a novel device aimed to restore and facilitate healing the torn ACL. We perform an ACL repair during the procedure, and hydrate the implant with the patient's whole blood. The implant turns into a hydrogel or a blood clot that we place around the torn ACL. This procedure creates a microenvironment inside the knee that keeps the enzymes out, allowing the ACL to heal. This device is the first to come to market that reliably shows restoration of a torn ACL." – Sean Keyes, DO. To learn more, visit <u>BearImplant.com</u>.



Samarth Shukla, MD, is a neonatologist with over eight years of clinical experience. He trained at Cohen Children's Medical Center of New York and Feinstein Institute for Medical Research. Dr. Shukla's research initially evaluated strategies to improve outcomes in infants exposed to maternal drug use. Dr. Shukla transformed this bench research into clinical care when he joined the University of Florida Health in

Samarth Shukla, MD

Jacksonville, Florida. Working with the most fragile patient population, he strives to improve the quality of care delivered to newborns and enhance their outcomes. Dr. Shukla has engaged in clinical studies aimed at increasing parent participation in neonatal care and improving outcomes in babies with drug withdrawal. Another study looked at the impact of early administration of steroids to extremely low birth-weight infants on bronchopulmonary dysplasia as well as mortality. Dr. Shukla has led and participated in several projects to increase maternal breast-milk provision, reduce antibiotics use and reduce central line infections. He has co-chaired the Florida Perinatal Quality Collaborative's statewide initiative to improve newborn skin-to-skin care.

AdventHealth for Children treats many patients from diverse backgrounds. Thus, it is an ideal place for conducting clinical studies on patients who widely represent the national population. At AdventHealth, Dr. Shukla aims to conduct further research on improving pulmonary outcomes in premature infants and evaluating various strategies to improve family participation and clinical outcomes.

Cancer Institute

Overview

The AdventHealth Cancer Institute (AHCI), one of Florida's largest cancer care providers, is recognized worldwide for its comprehensive, state-of-theart care and reputation as a cancer care destination. Patients can access the latest treatments and technology through a multidisciplinary care model with cancer subspecialists. Our vision is to be nationally recognized for providing our patients with access to value-based, personalized care through highly specialized, comprehensive and innovative, destination cancer programs.

AHCI research initiatives span clinical, translational, population health research, value-based care, precision medicine and pharmacogenomics. The Institute offers a wide range of clinical trials and leading-edge treatment options that are not widely available. In addition, our specialists study FDA-approved and investigational medications and devices to pursue novel, efficient, enhanced, cancer treatment options to improve care and quality of life. Patients also have access to spiritual and psychological support, educational programs and specially trained oncology nurse navigators who help guide them through personalized treatments.

Areas of Focus

- Brain and spine cancers
- Breast cancers
- Digestive tract cancers
- Gynecologic cancers
- Head, neck and skin cancers
- Leukemia, lymphoma, myeloma and blood cancers
- Lung and esophageal cancers
- Urologic cancers

Featured Researchers and Research



Arlene A. Gayle, MD, is a hematologist oncologist and cellular therapy physician at the AdventHealth Cancer Institute, with expertise in treating patients with malignant blood disorders and cellular therapy. She is a member of the Protocol Review Committee and the FLASCO Multiple Myeloma Consortium. Dr. Gayle is also an inspector for the Foundation for the

Arlene A. Gayle, MD

Accreditation of Cellular Therapy. She is the principal investigator for several clinical trial research studies, including SYNTRIX for patients with r/r MDS. This study is a phase 1 oral dual CXCR1/2 inhibitor (SX-682) that delivers a "one-two punch" directly to (i) mutant MDS stem cells and (ii) the immunosuppressive marrow microenvironment. SX-682 is the only agent in development targeting both these components. The hypothesis is that in MDS, SX-682 will lead to the normalization of cytopenias but with only a mild side-effect profile compared to other therapies. If successful, SX-682 could transform the existing treatment landscape in MDS and change the disease trajectory, a truly unmet need in treating patients with MDS. If SX-682 is successful, this would be a breakthrough for MDS.



In Cancer Care and Research, Everything Matters.

Wassim Mchayleh, MD, is the clinical Director of the Breast Cancer Program, Hematology and Oncology at the AdventHealth Cancer Institute. When physicianscientist Dr. Wassim Mchayleh joined AdventHealth's cancer research team, his first goal was to improve

Wassim Mchayleh, MD

MD the breast cancer research portfolio by increasing the number of profile, practice-changing studies available to patients. Dr. Mchayleh and his team built strong partnerships and credibility with pharma by demonstrating their ability to enroll patients across diverse populations. This now very large and high-profile breast research portfolio offers patients some of the top national and international clinical trials and treatment options available in the country.

The patients' faith and trust are everything.

Dr.Mchayleh is clear- patients are everything in clinical trials. "We don't treat patients like numbers or screen patients randomly. From the beginning, we discuss clinical trials as treatment options so patients understand a trial's value and why it was carefully selected not to compromise care. Our patients put their faith and trust in us and we ensure their knowledge and expectations for the clinical trial are clear and caring. We treat our patients like family," says Dr. Mchayleh.

Patient apprehension in research.

Dr. Mchayleh's team recognizes that some patients are apprehensive about participating in research, perhaps due to family history or pressures. "We have frequent conversations with our patients to ensure they understand we are not judgmental about their participation decisions. They are not guinea pigs, nor will their treatment ever be compromised." Fostering diversity in research is historically challenging and a priority for

"The Cancer Institute believes clinical/translational research drives progress in the war against cancer. Creating a culture of research as the standard of care brings innovative new therapies to our patients and creates a commitment to improving state-of-the-art treatment options for all patients. Our most valuable resources are human resources. Recruiting top talent with subspecialty expertise remains a primary focus of the Cancer Institute. We rely on this talent to drive innovative clinical research addressing the most important questions facing cancer patients."

- Mark A. Socinski, MD

clinical trials, but Dr. Mchayleh asks his patients from diverse populations to help him change that dynamic. "I tell my patients that starting with our relationship, together we can make the future better, regardless of whatever happened in the past," he says. "At every visit, they feel the trust, they feel the caring, they feel the passion and positive energy. In cancer care and research, everything matters."

Novel clinical trials close to home.

"Having practice-changing clinical trials available here, at AdventHealth, saves patients from leaving the state to seek novel treatments. These trials are at the same level and top executions as NCI cancer centers across the nation." Dr. Mchayleh is grateful to the research institute for having the breadth of research resources, support and infrastructure to make the research happen. He says, "IT (research) takes a lot of work, commitment and a big whole team to conduct successful trials. Here, we have that structure, academic level and the resources to make a real difference to our patients."

EMBER-4 STUDY (Eli Lilly) — AdventHealth is Number 1 Site in U.S.

Dr. Mchayleh is the AdventHealth site PI for a very large randomized trial involving about 6,000 high-risk patients with hormone-positive breast cancer. The trial is testing a new hormone blocker from the class of serds, the selective estrogen receptor degraders, which is a new class of endocrine therapy against the standard-of-care, which could be tamoxifen or aromatase inhibitors. The trial selects patients with a high risk of recurrence and randomizes them to receive either the new endocrine therapy or stay on the standard-of-care therapy.

Eli Lilly, the study sponsor, indicates that AdventHealth is **the number one study site in the U.S.** in enrollment and diversity enrollment, a priority in clinical trials. Our success in minority enrollment highlights our patients' high level of trust and recognition of the important role they play in the trial. Our patient population includes Hispanics, African Americans, Pacific Islanders, and Caucasians. All ethnicities are represented, which makes our site extremely attractive for research.

The results of this study will be practice-changing, and Dr. Mchayleh and AdventHealth will be included in all relevant publications.The global, multicenter, single-arm study included patients treated at 32 sites in North America, South America, Asia and Europe. All patients involved in the study were at least 18 years old and had an ECOG performance score of 0 or 1. Based on the study findings, investigators noted that zanidatamab is a potential new therapy for HER2-amplified BTC. Further, another study of zanidatamab has been announced. The study is a randomized, multicenter, phase 3 study (NCT05152147) investigating the use of zanidatamab in combination with chemotherapy, with or without tislelizumab in the HER2-positive, unresectable, locally advanced or metastatic gastroesophageal adenocarcinoma population.



Mohamedtaki Tejani, MD

Mohamedtaki Tejani, MD | Based on the largest clinical trial of patients with HER2-amplified biliary tract cancer, a novel anti-HER bispecific antibody may be the next option.

Substantial clinical benefit has been exhibited in the phase 2b HERIZON-BTC-01 study (NCT04466891), which is investigating treatment with zanidatamab (ZW25) in patients with HER2-positive biliary tract cancer (BTC).1"This powerful study demonstrates that a HER2-targeted therapy is effective in this rare tumor type. "The benefit seen with zanidatamab in terms of tumor responses is clinically meaningful in this subset of patients with limited treatment options," said Dr. Mohamedtaki Tejani, the AdventHealth hematologist/oncologist leading this study.

The key takeaway from this study is that it is critical for patients with biliary tract cancer to have molecular tumor profiling right at diagnosis. Patients cannot benefit from targeted therapy if their tumor-specific biomarker is not known.

Findings also showed that zanidatamab dosed at 20 mg/kg and administered intravenously every two weeks displayed a manageable safety profile when administered to patients with HER2-positive BTC in the study. The results were consistent with preliminary efficacy data from the phase 1 study of zanidatamab in patients with HER2-amplified BTC, in which the objective response rate (ORR) was 38%.

The global, multicenter, single-arm study included patients treated at 32 sites in North America, South America, Asia and Europe. All patients involved in the study were at least 18 years old and had an ECOG performance score of 0 or 1. Based on the study findings, investigators noted that zanidatamab is a potential new therapy for HER2-amplified BTC. Further, another study of zanidatamab has been announced. The study is a randomized, multicenter, phase 3 study (NCT05152147) investigating the use of zanidatamab in combination with chemotherapy, with or without tislelizumab in the HER2-positive, unresectable, locally advanced or metastatic gastroesophageal adenocarcinoma population.

"The results from this study are quite compelling. We do not have FDA approval to use zanidatamab for this patient population yet, but I believe it will be a treatment option soon. Our next hope is to make this treatment option available earlier during patients' disease trajectory," said Dr. Tejani.

"The AdventHealth Cancer Institute continues to participate in breakthrough clinical trials. Our performance and previous clinical trials in breast oncology have made our center attractive for the early development of novel, breast cancer treatments. We were chosen to participate in the first-in-human phase 1 trial of a first-in-class, complete estrogen receptor antagonist (CERAN). We were the first center in the world to put a patient in the OP-1250 Phase 1/2 clinical trial in 2022, and this drug has been further developed as an investigational agent with the proper name, palazestrant. In 2023, our center opened another phase 1 clinical trial using palazestrant in combination with other highly active agents, ribociclib and alpelisib, for treating patients with progressive breast cancer.

It is exciting to witness how palazestrant and other investigational agents have benefitted many of our patients and provided Central Floridians with treatment options that may become the standard treatments of the future. Our institute is committed to finding better treatment options to offer our patients in collaboration with our pharma research partners that help bring these breakthrough treatments to Central Florida. Always, our patients are the real heroes of this story, for selflessly volunteering for studies seeking treatments that will benefit them and potentially scores of patients after them."

-Carlos Alemany, MD



Mark Socinski, MD, Executive Director (Thoracic Cancer), Medical Oncologist | New Research Shows Having an Inflammatory Side Effect During Monoclonal Antibody Treatments for Lung Cancer is Linked to Improved Survival Rates | AdventHealthMD

For those with advanced, non-small cell lung cancer (NSCLC), having an inflammatory side effect, called an immune-related adverse event (irAE), from a monoclonal antibody treatment correlates with patients living longer, according to findings in a recent JAMA article co-written by Mark Socinski, M.D., thoracic medical oncologist and Executive Medical Director of the AdventHealth Cancer Institute.

Mark Socinski, MD

The American Society of Clinical Oncology lists NSCLC as the most common type of lung cancer in the United States, accounting for 82% of all lung cancer diagnoses. For people with localized NSCLC, which means the cancer has not spread outside the lung, the overall 5-year survival rate is 63%. In advanced NSCLC, most patients' standard-of-care treatment is the combination of chemotherapy and immunotherapy.

This new research shows that patients who have irAEs after introducing an immunotherapy drug, in this case, a monoclonal antibody called atezolizumab, are directly linked to improved survival. This published paper looked at three large, global, phase 3 trials, and Dr. Socinski worked on all of them. Mark Socinski, MD, is a thoracic medical oncologist and Executive Medical Director of the AdventHealth Cancer Institute.

"We found if you had a mild to moderate irAE — suggesting the immune system is invigorated, reactivated, no longer sleeping and is fighting the cancer — it controlled the cancer better," said Socinski. "There was some spillover to normal tissue with some side effects, such as a rash, diarrhea and colitis, and that's actually a good thing."

Socinski explained that if a patient's irAEs have mild to moderate side effects, it's not necessarily bad. Physicians provide supportive care to manage and minimize these types of side effects, which can also indicate the immune system is engaged. "It follows the paradigm of no pain, no gain," said Socinski. "For example, having a rash might not be comfortable. But, having an irAE means your immune system is in overdrive and working. If it's working on your skin, it's also working on the cancer and controlling it."

One of the hallmarks of cancer is the evasion of the immune system. Several checkpoints can turn on or off the immune system. In the last decade, the main checkpoint important to controlling cancer growth has been the PD-1/-L1 pathway. When the immune system locates certain tumors and attempts to attack them, the tumor expresses PD-L1 and puts the immune system's T-cells, a type of white blood cell, into a state of dormancy.

Blocking the PD-1/-L1 pathway with antibodies unlocks the immune system's dormancy and wakes the T-cells to fight cancer. Several monoclonal antibodies can block the pathways, including atezolizumab, which is studied here. When the immune system is awakened, it sometimes attacks normal tissue, called immune-related adverse events (irAEs). Upon evaluation, this study concludes that mild to moderate irAE from monoclonal antibody treatments correlates with improved survival rates.

Currently, Socinski is studying this type of immunotherapy treatment with mild to moderate irAEs in a large database to determine if it can be extended beyond lung cancer



Imran Mohiuddin, MD, PhD, is a radiation oncologist specializing in treating tumors and cancers of the central nervous system. Dr. Mohiuddin's research aims to advance the efficacy and safety of radiotherapy in managing brain and spine pathologies. At AdventHealth Orlando, he leads the CNS radiotherapy section, which comprises conventional radiotherapy, radiosurgery and brachytherapy service lines.

Imran Mohiuddin, MD, PhD

Dr. Mohiuddin is the principal investigator on several clinical trials investigating how these modalities can improve outcomes in aggressive and common brain cancers. He is also actively recruiting participants for several other cutting-edge clinical trials with incredible

potential to transform the treatment of CNS malignancies.

Dr. Mohiuddin traces his radiotherapy interests to his neurology focus while engaged in the MD-PhD Medical Scientist Training program in medical school. Only a few top candidates are selected to participate in the MD-PhD each year at most LCME-accredited medical schools in the United States. In addition to earning the MD degree, candidates also extend their training for an extra three to five years of research, leading to the PhD portion of their degree. Dr. Mohiuddin's studies of how the immune system works in the brain are very important in oncology. "One of the biggest breakthroughs right now is using immune modulatory therapy or checkpoint therapy to help people live longer by recruiting the immune system to help fight cancer," he says. "So, as an AdventHealth specialist focusing on the brain, I can read the oncology program from a radiation perspective. My immunology background comes in handy to understand the big picture. It dovetails with our research in brain tumors, which are among the most difficult to treat and require a multidisciplinary team." Dr. Mohiuddin also helped build and head the Gamma Tile program, a type of surgically targeted radiation performed in conjunction with neurosurgery. "This program allows radiation to be inserted into the brain during surgery, thus sparing the patient additional, post-surgery radiation treatments typically needed in more conventional approaches. AdventHealth is one of the top-enrolling patients for the Gamma Tile study, and we look forward to accelerating the program as we advance."



Rushang Patel, MD, is board-certified in internal medicine and board-eligible in medical oncology and hematology, Dr. Patel brings a wealth of clinical knowledge and in-depth research experience to both patient and practice, having worked on projects for the United Nations International Children's Emergency Fund (UNICEF), Alembic Pharmaceuticals and Sanofi-Aventis, as well as having conducted studies focused

Rushang Patel, MD

on the mechanisms of cancer formation due to toxic chemicals and identifying new targets for designing cancer drugs.

Dr. Patel serves as the PI for the ANTLER clinical study. Recent advances in genome editing are ushering in a new era in lymphoma therapy at AdventHealth, highlighted by the ANTLER trial, a study of allogeneic CAR-T cell therapy for high-grade B-cell lymphomas. This innovative approach leverages CRISPR-Cas9 and other gene-editing technologies to engineer T-cells from healthy donors, equipping them with chimeric antigen receptors (CARs) that target lymphoma cells. This allogeneic strategy circumvents the time-consuming logistical processes associated with autologous CAR-T therapies, offering an "off-the-shelf" treatment option, potentially broadening the availability and reducing the time to treatment with CAR-T therapies. This trial and related clinical trials put AdventHealth at the forefront of integrating cutting-edge genomic engineering techniques with outstanding patient care to create breakthroughs in treating hematological malignancies.



Vipul Patel, MD, FACS

Vipul Patel, MD, FACS, is the director of the Global Robotics Institute at AdventHealth Celebration. On March 28, 2023, Cision published a press release featuring Dr. Patel and the partnership between CytoVeris Inc., a medical device company, and AdventHealth on a clinical study to improve prostate cancer outcomes. Dr. Patel will collaborate with CytoVeris to adapt and develop its imaging platform for assessing prostate cancer margins.

This new, multi-year, clinical research study will explore how CytoVeris' Al-powered imaging device, MarginASSURE, can help surgeons detect cancer in near real-time during robotically assisted radical prostatectomy (RARP) surgery. The study will only involve American-based surgeries at the AdventHealth Celebration facility and will be led by Vipul Patel, MD, and his team. Dr. Patel is world-renowned for his contribution to the field of robotic-assisted surgery and is one of the most experienced robotic surgeons in the world, having personally performed over 16,000 robotic prostatectomies. "In the operating room, every move is critical. Robotic devices are changing how we (surgeons) operate by providing more precision, resulting in better patient outcomes," Patel said. "This study will attempt to demonstrate the capability of MarginASSURE and its ability to detect cancer in near-real time in a label-free manner through the development of advanced tissue characterization technologies that can identify cancer tissue, assess margins and identify critical tissue structures." The CytoVeris system is based on proprietary Multi-Spectral Tissue Auto Florescence (AF) imaging technology that analyzes tissue's "optical fingerprint" due to its intrinsic biomolecular and morphological characteristics without using dyes or imaging agents.

"We are excited to extend our technology to help surgeons and their patients undergoing prostatectomy, in collaboration with Dr. Patel, one of the world's leading surgeons, and the outstanding team at AdventHealth," said Patrick Curry, COO of CytoVeris. "Having demonstrated the technology in breast and bladder cancer surgery, this is the next impactful indication in our platform."

The American Cancer Society reports that prostate cancer is second only to skin cancer among the most common cancers in American men. This year's estimates suggest that the United States will see 288,300 new cases of prostate cancer, resulting in 34,700 deaths. Among men diagnosed with prostate cancer this year, approximately 90,000 will undergo RARP surgery. Post-surgical, positive margin rates are generally only in the 20% range, which can lead to complications and poorer patient outcomes. The success of the MarginASSURE study can significantly impact the positive outcomes of literally thousands of patients in the years ahead.

New Investigators



Jawad Francis, MD, is a highly experienced medical oncologist, researcher, and medical director of the AdventHealth Lake Mary Oncology program. He previously held professional, clinical and research leadership positions at Mercy Health in Ohio. During his post-doctorate research fellowship in cancer

Jawad Francis, MD

experimental therapeutics at Loma Linda University in Loma Linda, California, and clinical oncology fellowship at Roswell Park Cancer Center in Buffalo, New York, he recognized that the most fundamental research must focus on innovating and discovering new pathways to fight cancer. Dr. Francis believes a multidisciplinary approach and clinical research are the best ways to improve patient treatment outcomes. His research has primarily focused on phase II and phase III trials in solid tumors, including NSCLC, head and neck SCC, breast, GI, GU and melanoma. Dr. Francis was the principal investigator for a phase I study in breast cancer with Spectrum Pharmaceuticals, which enrolled the largest number of participants in the country. Dr. Francis is very excited to contribute and advance cancer care in Central Florida.



Philip Pancari, MD, is a hematologist focusing on hematologic malignancies, specifically cellular therapy approaches, including allogeneic stem cell transplantation and chimeric antigen receptor T-cells (CAR-T). He trained at Fox Chase Cancer Center/ Temple University in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, and remained an academic faculty member for several years post-graduation. Dr. Pancari served on several

Philip Pancari, MD

NCCN guidelines committees and was robustly engaged in research, including as principal investigator on several prospective interventional studies. He was also a participating member of a research review committee that critically reviewed proposed clinical trial protocols for further discussion amongst a team of experienced researchers. Dr. Pancari came to AdventHealth to join a growing cellular therapy and stem cell transplant program, aiming to have a robust practice encompassing all types of hematologic malignancies within a highly supportive environment – with the concurrent ability to participate in exciting clinical research. He is particularly interested in investigating aggressive lymphoid malignancies and immunotherapeutic methods and treatments, including novel approaches to CAR-T, bispecific antibody T-cell engagers and targeted therapies. He looks forward to serving as both investigator and clinician at AdventHealth, benefiting his patients and advancing knowledge in the treatment of blood cancers.

Clinical Research Unit (CRU)

Advanced cancer patients in central Florida can access first-inhuman treatments through phase I clinical trials.

first-in-human treatments.



In 2023, the AdventHealth Celebration Clinical Research Unit (CRU) continued to grow rapidly. **Karolina Kilowski, DO**, from the gynecologic oncology section, joined **Guru Sonpavde, MD**, and **Lindley Mosqueda**, **APRN**, as a phase I CRU investigator in 2023.

A growing and robust pipeline of phase I clinical

trials is offered to patients with advanced cancers

who may have exhausted other treatment options. Immunotherapy, targeted therapy and antibody-drug

conjugates (ADCs) are all available. Most of these trials

bring patients in central Florida and beyond access to

The CRU is supported by an onsite infusion center,

processing and storage facility to assist with banking

samples for pharmacokinetic and pharmacodynamic

research pharmacy, clinical laboratory, and tissue

studies for patients enrolled in trials.

Karolina Kilowski, DO



Guru Sonpavde, MD Medical Director of Genitourinary (GU) Oncology and Executive Medical Director, AdventHealth Cancer Institute CRU



In 2023, the CRU enrolled the first global patient on a clinical trial evaluating a next-generation PARP inhibitor — a trial for which Dr. Sonpavde has also been designated as the global principal.

The following presentations of phase I trials at major global oncology conferences in 2023 featured Dr. Sonpavde as co-author based on trial participation and accrual at the CRU.

APRN

Lindley Mosqueda,

ASCO June 2023

Jeffrey Melson Clarke, Tom Stinchcombe, Lin Gu, Hirva Mamdani, Scott Joseph Antonia, George R. Simon, Guru P. Sonpavde, Neal E. Ready, Jeffrey Crawford, Michael Campa, Elizabeth Gottlin, Ryan Bushey, James Emmett Herndon, Edward Patz. Results from a first-in-human phase 1B study of a complement factor H inhibitor (GT103) in patients with non-small cell lung cancer (NSCLC). Abstract 9128 (poster presentation).

ESMO October 2023

C.A. Perez, J.T. Henry, N. Lakhani, J.A. Call, E.P. Hamilton, G. Colon-Otero, J.R. Diamond, B. O'Neil, A. Kalyan, Guru P. Sonpavde, I. Moreno, A.A. Awan, E. Fontana, P. Xu, F. Zhang, N. Nazarenko, A. Patnaik. First-in-human study of SGN-B7H4V, a B7-H4-directed vedotin ADC, in patients with advanced solid tumors: Preliminary results of a phase I study (SGNB7H4V-001). 660MO (mini-oral presentation).

A 62-year-old man with colon cancer was enrolled in a phase 1 clinical trial of a novel TGF-beta inhibitor combined with a PD1 inhibitor and has now enjoyed a deep response to this therapy for >2 years.

While clinical trials offer enormous benefits to society by bringing new treatments to patients, we are highlighting a 62-vear-old man with colon cancer to illustrate the benefit to an individual patient. Mr. Patel was diagnosed with stage 3 colon cancer, for which he underwent surgery. Unfortunately, his cancer returned after approximately three years with lung metastases. Then, he suffered rapid progression within a year after two different types and lines of chemotherapy and targeted treatment. Mr. Patel was



From left to right: Guru Sonpavde, MD and Mr. Patel

referred to the CRU for a phase I clinical trial. He was enrolled in a phase 1 first-in-human clinical trial of a novel TGF-beta inhibitor combined with a PD1 inhibitor. He has now enjoyed a deep response to this therapy for more than two years.

Digestive Health

Overview

The AdventHealth Digestive Health Institute (DHI) is a national destination and leader for exceptional digestive health and specialty surgical care. The DHI is at the forefront of advanced care for complex diseases, houses the largest interventional endoscopy center in the United States and holds multiple accreditations for subspecialty programs. The Institute seeks to advance its reputation nationally as a top performer in quality and patient experience while building and expanding comprehensive research and educational programs.

The National Accreditation Program for Rectal Cancer (NAPRC) recognizes the DHI as a Center of Excellence. U.S. News & World Report also recognizes AdventHealth Orlando as one of America's best hospitals for gastroenterology, gastrointestinal surgery and colon cancer surgery. Our research directly impacts the improvement and efficiency of future, surgical care options.

Areas of Focus

- Bariatrics
- Colorectal surgery
- Ear, nose and throat
- Fatty liver disease

- Gastroenterology
- General surgery
- Inflammatory bowel disease (IBD)
- Urology

"The AdventHealth Digestive Health Institute cultivates an environment ripe for breakthroughs by fostering innovative project designs through partnerships with world-leading experts within our institute – leveraging their vast relationships with industry and academia. AdventHealth's expansive network supports this innovation ecosystem, which includes conducting novel pedagogical research at the Nicholson Center and emphasizing simulation-based training and research. Such collaboration and resource sharing empowers our team to pioneer advancements in digestive health care and education, driving transformative outcomes for the communities we serve.

Investing in talent and research, the DHI capitalizes on the synergy of collaboration among globally renowned specialists, cutting-edge technological resources and a comprehensive support system provided by the AdventHealth network. By nurturing these connections and fostering a culture of continuous learning and innovation, we are dedicated to developing new therapeutic strategies and improving clinical practices. This dedication enhances the quality of patient care and solidifies our commitment to making meaningful breakthroughs that positively impact the health and well-being of our communities."

— Mark Soliman, MD

Featured Research and Researchers

Center for Interventional Endoscopy (CIE)



Hasan, MD

Muhammad Khalid Hasan, MD, Medical Director of the Center for Interventional Endoscopy, is a clinical gastroenterologist specializing in advanced endoscopic procedures, including endoscopic retrograde cholangiopancreatography (ERCP), endoscopic ultrasound (EUS), advanced polyp resection techniques (endoscopic mucosal resection, EMR/endoscopic submucosal dissection, ESD) and more. Dr. Hasan

completed his Internal Medicine residency and Gastroenterology fellowship training at the University of Oklahoma and advanced endoscopy trainings at Mayo Clinic in Jacksonville, FL and the Medical University of South Carolina, Charleston. He has been a staff physician at AdventHealth, Orlando since 2010 and helped establish the Center for Interventional Endoscopy (CIE) at Florida Hospital in 2013, which is now a premier endoscopy center serving the needs of over 6000 patients annually. His interests include clinical research, trainee and professional education and innovation in endoscopic techniques. His research focuses on clinical outcomes associated with endoscopic procedures and clinical disease states. He has initiated many research projects independently and has participated in multiple multi-center projects as a co-investigator, resulting in over 70 original publications, including premier journals such as Gut, Gastroenterology, Endoscopy and Gastrointestinal Endoscopy. In 2013, Dr. Hasan established the Advanced Endoscopy Fellowship (AEF) at CIE and serves as the program director. During this time, he trained 13 advanced endoscopy fellows from the USA and abroad while mentoring medical students and residents. He also has visited several underserved areas outside of the USA to help with endoscopic training while also engaging in professional societies and committees, including the American College of Gastroenterology, Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons Glasgow and the Annual Scientific Program Committee for American Society for Gastrointestinal Endoscopy and Digestive Diseases Week (DDW).



Mustafa Arain, MD, is board-certified in gastroenterology and internal medicine. Dr. Arain received his medical degree from Guy's, King's St. Thomas' School of Medicine. He went on to complete a residency in medicine at the University of Minnesota, followed by a gastroenterology fellowship and advanced endoscopy fellowship in gastroenterology, both also at the University of Minnesota. Dr. Arain's

Mustafa Arain MD

clinical and research interests include pancreatico-biliary diseases and advanced endoscopic procedures emphasizing endoscopic ultrasound, endoscopic retrograde cholangiopancreatography, small bowel enterostomy and large polyp resection. Dr. Arain sees patients in the CIE clinic setting to provide comprehensive medical care for pancreatico-biliary diseases. He serves as the Medical Director of the Pancreas Center at CIE and AdventHealth, Orlando.

In 2023, Dr. Arain served as the principal investigator on a Panc Encephalopathy study testing the safety and efficacy of understanding how acute pancreatitis affects people's thinking and mental functioning.

Panc Encephalopathy - A Prospective Cohort Study Evaluating for Acute Encephalopathy in Patients with Acute Pancreatitis



Dennis Yang, MD, is the Director of Third Space Endoscopy at the Center for Interventional Endoscopy at AdventHealth Orlando and Professor of Medicine at Loma Linda University Health. Dr. Yang received his medical degree at the Ponce School of Medicine and completed his internal medicine training at Mayo Clinic, Rochester MN. He subsequently completed his

Dennis Yang, MD

Gastroenterology Fellowship at the University of Florida followed by additional training in Advanced Endoscopy at Mount Sinai, New York. Dr Yang's main clinical and research interest is focused on minimally invasive interventional endoscopic procedures for treating motility disorders (POEM, G-POEM) to advanced resection techniques

In 2023, Dr. Yang served as the principal investigator on the SHORT ESD-RCT study. This study aims to compare procedural time, safety and efficacy between two methods of endoscopic resection of large colorectal polyps: hybrid Endoscopic submucosal dissection (ESD) and non-hybrid ESD.

(EMR, ESD) for treating early gastrointestinal cancers.

SHORT ESD-RCT-Hybrid versus Non-Hybrid Endoscopic Submucosal Dissection for Colorectal Polyps: A Randomized Trial



Kambiz Kadkhodayan, MD, is the Advanced Endoscopy Fellowship Program Director at the Center for Interventional Endoscopy. He is board-certified in gastroenterology and internal medicine. Dr. Kadkhodayan completed his internal medicine residency and a gastroenterology fellowship at the

Albert Einstein College of Medicine, Maimonides

Kambiz Kadkhodayan, MD

Medical Center in New York City. He subsequently completed an advanced endoscopy fellowship at the Center for Interventional Endoscopy at AdventHealth Orlando. Dr. Kadkhodayan received additional training in advanced resection at the National Cancer Center and Tokyo Metropolitan Geriatric Hospital in Japan. Before joining AdventHealth, he served as director of endoscopy and taught faculty for the gastroenterology fellowship at Creighton University in Arizona. His clinical and research interests include comprehensive and interdisciplinary management of patients with obesity, complex pancreaticobiliary disease and gastrointestinal cancer. He is proficient in endoscopic bariatric procedures, including endoscopic balloon therapy (EBT), endoscopic sleeve gastroplasty (ESG), endoscopic revision of gastric bypass (TORe, SIS, etc.), endoscopic management of post-operative complications (EUSguided drainage, dilatation of strictures, endoscopic closure of fistulas, etc.), endoscopic treatment of reflux (TIF, ARMS, etc.), interventional EUS (including EUS-guided pancreatic tumor ablation), ERCP, endoscopic resection of large polyps and early cancers (ESD, EFTR). Dr. Kadkhodayan is fluent in multiple languages, including Farsi, Hindi, Gujarati, Marathi, Russian and Urdu.

In 2023, Dr. Kadkhodayan served as the principal investigator on RESTORE. This study compares surgical vs. endoscopic gastrojejunostomy outcomes for patients diagnosed with malignant gastric outlet obstruction by evaluating procedure-related complications. For this trial, gualified patients are randomized into the surgical or endoscopic arm and followed pre- and post-procedure. Relevant data is collected electronically for analysis.

RESTORE - A Randomized Trial Comparing Endoscopic UltraSound-guided GasTrojejunostomy (EUS-GJ) and Surgical GastrojejunOstomy (S-GJ) for the management of malignant gastRic outlEt obstruction. (RESTORE-TRIAL)

Surgical Health Outcomes Consortium (SHOC)



Mark K. Soliman, MD, is the Chief of Colorectal Surgery, the Program Medical Director of the AdventHealth Digestive Health and Surgery Institute and the Colorectal Surgery Department Chair. Dr. Soliman is board-certified in colorectal and general surgery and an internationally recognized expert in advanced, minimally invasive and complex, robotic colorectal surgery for treating benign and malignant

Mark K. Soliman, MD

diseases. Dr. Soliman is one of the most recognized colorectal surgeons nationwide in robotic, colorectal surgical operations and has written nearly 50 book chapters, scientific abstracts and manuscripts on this and its related fields. His research focuses on pedagogical methodologies to teach surgeons how to navigate learning curves in adopting robotic surgery and outcomes-based studies in novel, robotic, colorectal surgical operations.

Dr. Soliman was awarded a grant from the American Society of Colon and Rectal Surgeons (ASCRS) Research Foundation to examine "Automated Performance Metrics to Assess Surgeon Performance in Colorectal Surgery." In this study, Dr. Soliman and his team collect objective kinematic data generated by operating on robotic surgical consoles to assess key differences between expert and novice surgeons. This study is the first in a larger series to inform operative instructional design to refine surgeon training.

In 2023, Dr. Soliman served as the principal investigator on the dV Logger study, an introductory pilot study in which the aim will be to identify specific operative segments of a colon resection (i.e. right hemicolectomy), where collected data points are analyzed for patterns common to experienced robotic surgeons compared to novice robotic surgeons.

dV Logger - Analysis of objective performance metrics during robotic-assisted colorectal surgery



Matthew Ross Albert, MD, is a member of the elite colon and rectal surgery team at AdventHealth Medical Group, which he joined in July 2004. A fellow of both the American Society of Colon & Rectal Surgeons and the American College of Surgeons, Dr. Ross specializes in laparoscopic and robotic surgery of the colon and rectum, screening and therapeutic colonoscopy, surgery for colon and rectal cancers, inflammatory

bowel disease, pelvic floor disorders, the treatment of anorectal disease, and stomas and hernia issues. Dr. Albert's wide range of colon and rectal surgical services includes the revolutionary technique known as TAMIS (transanal minimally invasive surgery), which he helped invent. He also is credited with spearheading the development of an ACGME-accredited subspecialty training program for colon and rectal surgeons. Dr. Albert specializes in sphincter-preserving surgeries for cancers of the lowest part of the rectum, avoiding the need for permanent colostomy. He has the most experience with TAMIS procedures in the world. He has performed more than 3,000 minimally invasive colorectal operations.

In 2023, Dr. Albert served as the principal investigator on the ASP5354_CL-031 study. This study aims to confirm whether the study medicine ASP5354 is safe. This medicine helps surgeons to visually identify the ureters during surgery, greatly reducing the risk of unintentional injury during minimally invasive and open abdominal/pelvic surgeries.

ASP5354_CL-031 - A Phase 3, Multicenter, Prospective, Randomized, Open-label Study for Intraoperative Ureter(s) Visualization When Using ASP5354 with Near-infrared Fluorescence (NIR-F) Imaging in Participants Undergoing Minimally Invasive and Open Abdominopelvic Surgeries

Urology



Michael McDonald, MD **Michael McDonald, MD,** is a board-certified urologist and the Medical Director of the Minimally Invasive Endo-Urologic program at Celebration. Dr. McDonald has advanced training in state-of-the-art, da Vinci robotic surgery and other minimally invasive techniques. He specializes in treating patients with kidney disorders, including kidney stones, obstructions and cancers, and has performed hundreds of laparoscopic and robotic surgeries to address these

conditions. Other specialties include treatments for enlarged prostate (BPH), urinary incontinence, erectile dysfunction, prostate cancer and bladder cancer. Dr. McDonald has nearly 20 years of experience in his field and is known as one of Central Florida's finest urologists. He earned his medical degree and completed his residency training at the University of Ottawa in Canada, followed by an advanced fellowship in endourology at the University of California in San Francisco. In 2023, Dr. McDonald served as the principal investigator on the HOPE4KIDNEY study. HistoSonics' image-guided sonic-beam therapy system uses advanced imaging and proprietary sensing technology to deliver non-invasive, personalized treatments with precision and control. The science of histotripsy uses focused sound energy to produce controlled acoustic cavitation that mechanically destroys and liquifies targeted tissue at sub-cellular levels.

HOPE4KIDNEY - The HistoSonics Edison[™] System for the treatment of primary solid renal tumors using histotripsy

Genomics and Personalized Health

AdventHealth

Overview

December 8, 2023, will likely be considered an inflection point for genomics and precision medicine. The FDA approved two new gene therapies for sickle cell disease that day. One was the first medicine ever approved to utilize the ground-breaking CRISPR method for gene editing. These approvals represent the next gene-therapy development breakthrough and herald many additional therapies in the future. With the unprecedented advances in scientific knowledge and the ongoing development of novel therapies, the Genomics and Personalized Health program (GPH) is now bringing potential cures to previously incurable diseases through research-based clinical trials. Urea cycle disorders, lysosomal storage disorders, neurodegenerative diseases and inborn errors of metabolism are a few of these diverse therapeutic areas. As we look forward, the Genomics and Personalized Health program seeks to build on this foundation to become a nationally recognized leader in deploying precision diagnostics and therapeutics.

Since 2020, AdventHealth has partnered with Rady Children's Institute for Genomic Medicine in San Diego to offer rapid whole genome sequencing (rWGS) to identify or rule out genetic disease in critically ill infants. This diagnostic technology empowers clinicians to intervene quickly and precisely to make disease-specific treatment decisions to improve outcomes in extremely ill children. As a part of this work, AdventHealth Orlando secured a \$725,000 grant in the Florida state budget for 2022-2023. This grant enabled AdventHealth to expand its advanced genomics program for critically ill newborns. An important component of this work was collaborating with the Tufts Center for Evaluation of Value + Risk in Health to complete an economic analysis to qualify the clinical and financial outcomes associated with rWGS. Tufts compared the cost-effectiveness of rWGS and standard-of-care (SOC) testing for diagnosing critically ill infants with suspected genetic conditions. The analysis determined that first-line rWGS was the most cost-effective strategy based on various assumptions. In addition, the report noted that the cost-effectiveness and potential savings associated with rWGS may continue to improve as the cost of rWGS decreases. The analysis of rWGS cost-effectiveness had a palpable impact on the adoption of

this ground-breaking technology. In mid-2023, the governor of Florida signed the state budget that included the creation and funding of the Andrew John Anderson Rapid Whole Genome Sequencing program.

Effective January 1, 2024, the Florida Agency for Health Care Administration (AHCA) will reimburse for rWGS provided to Medicaid recipients who are 20 years of age or younger, have a complex or acute illness of unknown etiology, and are receiving inpatient treatment in a hospital ICU of high-acuity pediatric care unit. Our work and the costeffectiveness report developed by Tufts directly contributed to the approval of this program. For breakthroughs to be adopted clinically, there must ultimately be a pathway to reimbursement. Reimbursement is predicated on the generation of clinical evidence related to benefit. GPH investigates the clinical utility of genomic innovations and generating real-world evidence related to cost-effectiveness and financial outcomes required by legislators and policymakers to fund life-saving new programs.

Population genomics is another important area of our work. We specifically launched a population-level program to identify those at high risk of developing hereditary cancers and intervene in an evidence-based manner. In 2023, we deployed this clinical program in several primary care settings. Once individuals are identified as high-risk, they are navigated to evidence-based surveillance care pathways that can potentially prevent the disease or detect the cancer at an early stage. High-risk individuals are also offered genetic counseling and testing. Our nurse navigators use electronic tools to perform a risk-assessment survey and collect family history to provide monitoring and guidance based on riskappropriate management guidelines. We will use the lessons learned from the deployment at these practices to inform our subsequent roll-outs to other venues, such as mammography centers and GI clinics. Through this program and its associated services, AdventHealth is leading the way in the early detection and prevention of hereditary cancers.

Priorities and Goals

- Population genomics
- Pediatrics
- Rare disease
- Novel therapeutics
- Women's health
- · Genomics and genetics workforce development
- Policy impacts

"Genomics and personalized health create an environment where breakthroughs occur by partnering with national and international leaders in genomic sequencing technology and clinical consortia, which are developing next-generation approaches to prospectively identify genetic diseases as soon as possible after birth and facilitate immediate precision treatment.

By supporting our medical director and research staff, we bring breakthrough, clinical-trial treatment options to families and children with previously devastating diseases via access to world-class expertise and truly transformational therapeutics."

 Wesley Walker, MD, Director, Genomics & Personalized Health, Central Florida Division

Featured Researchers and Research



Rebecca Zuvich Essner, PhD, is a research scientist and the principal investigator of the WholeMe research study. Advances in risk stratification and genomics now enable us to tailor screening recommendations for individual patients in important ways. With the implementation of the Epic electronic health record, AdventHealth can now use these new tools to create a clinical program that proactively identifies those at high

Rebecca Zuvich Essner, PhD

risk and navigates those individuals into evidence-based clinical pathways.

A fundamental tenet of whole-person care is engaging with those we serve to promote wellness and preventative care actively. Cancer screening, early detection and prevention are cornerstones of this work. The program uses a screening appointment (such as a primary care wellness visit, a screening/ diagnostic colonoscopy, or a woman's annual screening mammography appointment) as the point of entry for introducing an electronic riskassessment survey. The survey results enable those at high risk to be identified and have additional clinical steps introduced under the guidance of a nurse navigator. Based on evidence-based guidelines, these next steps include additional imaging, genetic counseling, and genetic testing.

Care pathways and algorithms have been developed for each clinical program based on industry-leading organizations' widely accepted evidence-based practice guidelines to personalize care based on cancer risk profiles. The workflows were designed with the clinical teams to ensure clinical pathways are not disrupted and are complemented with a care navigation team to guide patients through these high-risk pathways and ensure no gaps in care.

Like WholeMe, downstream care will be measured and tracked to quantify these programs' comprehensive costs and benefits. By leveraging IT applications and tools, these programs aim to design and refine workflows that could potentially be applied to venues and facilities across AdventHealth's entire national footprint.

By performing personalized cancer risk assessment and prevention clinical programs, AdventHealth uses advances in genomics and risk stratification to tailor cancer screening recommendations for individual patients. Lastly, these genomic initiatives also involve navigating the policy changes and reimbursement opportunities as genomics is further integrated into clinical care across AdventHealth.



Majed Dasouki, MD, is a board-certified clinical and biochemical geneticist and cytogeneticist who serves as Medical Director for AdventHealth's Genetics and Genomics department. Dr. Dasouki studies biochemical genetics, clinical cytogenetics, newborn screening, tandem mass spectrometry, novel therapies, clinical trials for metabolic genetic disorders and gene mapping of single-gene disorders.

Majed Dasouki, MD

In 2023, Dr. Dasouki collaborated with the n-Lorem Foundation to provide investigator-sponsored novel and personalized gene therapies for rare genetic disorders. The development of these novel therapeutics occurs on an individualized basis and includes antisense oligonucleotides (ASOs). Currently, they are progressing in an open-label, single-center, single-patient research study for children of an experimental antisense oligonucleotide treatment for developmental and epileptic encephalopathy 69 (DEE69) caused by a heterozygous CACNA1E gene mutation — which is a very rare genetic disorder. This interventional study will evaluate the safety, tolerability and effect of mutation-specific antisense oligonucleotide treatment in a single patient with CACNA1E gene activating mutationrelated developmental encephalopathy or DEE69. Participants will have access to treatment for life as long as Dr. Dasouki deems the treatment beneficial for the participant. Currently, there are three active participants enrolled.

Dr. Dasouki is also currently working on a study to evaluate the effect of venglustat tablets on neuropathic and abdominal pain in male and female participants \geq 16 years of age with Fabry disease (PERIDOT). This investigation is a 12-month, parallel treatment, phase 3, double-blind, randomized, placebo-controlled study to evaluate the effect of venglustat on neuropathic and abdominal pain symptoms of Fabry disease in participants \geq 16 years of age with Fabry disease who are treatment-naïve or untreated for at least six months.

Lastly, Dr. Dasouki is involved in a dose-finding study to evaluate mRNA-3210 in participants with phenylketonuria (PKU). The main goal of this study is to assess the safety and tolerability of multiple doses of mRNA-3210 in participants with phenylketonuria. There are no active participants in this study.

A Story That Changed a Patient's Life

Through the work in WholeMe and these clinical programs, we are equipping our patients with more complete, personalized information about themselves and their family's health.

In WholeMe, we were able to help a mother who sought out help with her young daughter's Type 1 diabetes diagnosis and care. She decided to join WholeMe to learn more about her genetic makeup. Through the results from the American College of Medical Genetics and Genomics (ACMG) gene panel known to have actionable genomic results, she discovered a positive variant, which carries a high propensity for an aggressive form of thyroid cancer. With this information, she is working with AdventHealth health care providers to actively monitor her thyroid for any early warning signs of this cancer.

"As soon as something starts developing, they'll know to remove my thyroid while it's still very early and before it ever gets to stage 4," Samantha Arceneaux says. "It was eye-opening to know I have this cancer risk, because there was no family history."

Similarly, we reached a female patient with the hereditary cancer riskassessment tool through the primary care setting. The results revealed a high-risk indication, but genetic results came back negative. As a family caregiver, her health has often taken a backseat. Supplied with some health information and resources for high-risk patients, she will now have the tools to take a more preventive approach to her health. Additionally, new genomic variants are being discovered every day. Now, with her initial test results, she and her clinical provider will get updates if any of her variants come back positive for breast cancer, which could dramatically change her care plans.

Whether through early cancer detection or patient peace of mind, this program can provide personalized and proactive health to our patients. Identifying and intervening with high-risk patients is essential to diagnose cancer early and often and potentially prevent cancer in the future. Genomics and risk assessment hold the key to this future.



Samantha Arceneaux and her daughter

Heart, Lung and Vascular Institute

Overview

The Heart, Lung and Vascular Institute (HLVI) conducts research to help patients access innovative and promising new treatments and technologies before they become the standard of care. The Institute offers leading-edge, patient-focused research while leveraging extensive clinical and scientific expertise. The HLVI vision is to transform health care through groundbreaking, globally recognized, whole-person research.

The institute treats nearly 80,000 patients yearly, from routine arrhythmia treatments and preventive cardiology to minimally invasive vascular surgery and heart and lung transplants. The institute also pairs hundreds of patients, some facing life-threatening diagnoses, with leading-edge research studies and clinical trials. In addition, HLVI creates a seamless research experience through its broad network of heart specialists and hospitals to simplify the "bench-to-bedside" process and ensure patients receive the most effective care available.

Areas of Focus

- Cardiovascular surgery
- Coronary artery disease
- Heart failure
- Heart rhythm disorder

- Heart-valve disease treatment
- Interventional cardiology
- Pulmonary hypertension

"We are intentional in our focus on futuristic drug and device discovery alliances through clinical and translational research. Through cross pollination across the spectrum of cardiology, vascular, cardiac and thoracic surgery, structural heart and electro-physiology we have created a united but multidisciplinary panel that brings on these breakthroughs.

At HLVI we promote investigator initiated studies, and support clinical trials that are enrolling patients both nationally and internationally. These studies have opened doors to communities including those who do not speak English as a first language. Bringing these promising and many times breakthrough scientific discoveries has given our fellow citizens these options right at home."

— Rohit Bhatheja, MD

Featured Researchers and Research



Kevin D. Accola, MD, is a board-certified thoracic surgeon and served as the principal investigator for the ON-X study. The study opened in 2006 and closed in 2023 at AdventHealth. ON-X was a randomized study comparing the On-X valve on low-dose anticoagulation (target INR 2.0-2.5 test group) to concomitant control groups of On-X valves receiving standard coumadin/ aspirin therapy for mechanical valve prosthesis (INR

Kevin Accola, MD

2.5-3.5). In 44 sites in North America, 408 subjects were randomized and followed for up to eight years. Twelve subjects were consented at AdventHealth. The primary study endpoints were the rates of occurrence of valve thrombosis, thromboembolism, and all major and minor bleeding events, whether or not related to drug therapy, reoperation, explant and death.

Dr. Accola co-authored the publication "Low-Dose vs. Standard Warfarin After Mechanical Mitral Valve Replacement: A Randomized Trial Study," which concluded that, compared with standard-dose warfarin, low-dose warfarin did not achieve non-inferiority for the composite primary endpoint.

Michael W. A. Chu, Marc Ruel Allen Graeve, Marc W. Gerdisch, Ralph J. Damiano, Jr., et al..... **Kevin D. Accola**, Francois Dagenais, Alan H. Markowitz, ian Ye, Michael E. Sekela, Ryan Y. Tsuda, David A. Duncan, Daniel G. Swistel, Lacy E. Harville III, Joseph J. DeRose, Eric J. Lehr, John H. Alexander, John D. Puskas, PROACT Mitral Investigators. Low-Dose vs. Standard Warfarin After Mechanical Mitral Valve Replacement: A Randomized Trial. The Society of Thoracic Surgeons. DOI: https://doi. org/10.1016/j.athoracsur.2022.12.031



Rohit Bhatheja MD, MBA, FACC, FSCAI



Kapil Kapoor MD, PhD, FAHA

Rohit Bhatheja, MD, FSCAI, Medical Director, AdventHealth HLVI Services – South, and Kapil Kapoor, MD, PhD, FAHA, Research Senior Scientist in the Cardiovascular Department, are the authors of the scientific article entitled "Adenosine-Induced Atrial Fibrillation During Coronary Angiography and Fractional Flow Reserve Procedures."

Pharmacological testing with agents like isoproterenol and adenosine are routinely used to characterize the electrophysiological properties of pulmonary vein ectopy and as a diagnostic tool to assess the presence of non-decremental accessory pathway conduction before catheter ablation. In interventional cardiology, adenosine is used as a vasodilator during angiography procedures to help assess fractional flow reserve and the hemodynamic significance of coronary stenosis. Drug-induced atrial fibrillation is more likely associated with risk factors and comorbidities such as advanced age, alcohol consumption, family history, hypertension, sleep apnea, thyroid dysfunction and heart disease. Episodes of adenosine-induced atrial fibrillation have been reported to be short-lived and transient because of its short half-life and clinically inconsequential. However, it can be of significant clinical importance when an accessory pathway is present.

An example is Dr. Bhatheja's and Dr. Kapoor's case study, published in 2023 in Cureus. The case reports about a woman in her sixties who presented with a history of progressive shortness of breath, palpitations and feelings of chest heaviness for the last eight months. To rule out obstructive coronary artery disease, an invasive cardiac catheterization was planned. Resting full cycle ratio (RFR) and fractional flow reserve (FFR) values were measured to assess the hemodynamic significance of the lesion. During this procedure, almost immediately after starting an IV adenosine infusion, the patient went into atrial fibrillation, which was reversed by IV aminophylline. Awareness of this uncommon effect of adenosine on the cardiac electrical pathways merits knowledge and justifies a thorough follow-up testing of these patients.

Rohit Bhatheja, Shammas Bajwa, Kapil Kapoor. Adenosine-Induced Atrial Fibrillation During Coronary Angiography and Fractional Flow Reserve Procedures. Cureus. DOI: 10.7759/ cureus.34328



George Monir, MD, is an award-winning, board-certified cardiologist specializing in cardiovascular disease, nuclear cardiology, arrhythmia treatment, catheter ablations and cardiac electrophysiology. Dr. Monir is a co-author of the "Very High-Power Short-Duration, Temperature-Controlled Radiofrequency Ablation in Paroxysmal Atrial Fibrillation. The Prospective Multicenter Q-FFICIENCY Trial" article published in

George Monir, MD

JACC: Clinical Electrophysiology journal. This study aims to evaluate the safety and 12-month effectiveness of the QDM catheter in paroxysmal atrial fibrillation (AF) ablation using the vHPSD mode combined with conventional-power temperature-controlled (CPTC) mode.

In this prospective, multicenter, nonrandomized study, patients with drugrefractory, symptomatic paroxysmal AF underwent pulmonary vein (PV) isolation with QDM catheter with vHPSD as primary ablation mode, with optional use of the CPTC mode (25 to 50 W) for PV touch-up or non-PV ablation. The primary safety endpoint was the incident of primary adverse events within 7 days of ablation. The primary effectiveness endpoint was freedom from documented atrial tachyarrhythmia recurrence and acute procedural, repeat ablation, and antiarrhythmic drug failure.

Of 191 enrolled participants, 166 had the catheter inserted, received RF ablation, and met eligibility criteria. Median procedural, RF application for ablating PVs, and fluoroscopy times were 132.0, 8.0, and 9.1 minutes, respectively. The primary adverse event rate was 3.6%. Imaging conducted in a subset of participants (n ¼ 40) at 3 months did not show moderate or severe PV stenosis. The Kaplan-Meier estimated 12-month rate for primary effectiveness success was 76.7%; freedom from atrial tachyarrhythmia recurrence was 82.1%; clinical success (freedom from symptomatic recurrence) was 86.0%; and freedom from repeat ablation was 92.1%.

The study findings showed that temperature-controlled paroxysmal AF ablation with the novel QDM catheter in vHPSD mode (90 W, #4 seconds), alone or with CPTC mode (25 to 50 W), is highly efficient and effective without compromising safety.

Jose Osorio, Ayman A. Hussein, M. Craig Delaughter, **George Monir**, Andrea Natale, Srinivas Dukkipati, Saumil Oza, Emile Daoud, Luigi Di Biase, Moussa Mansour, Robert Fishel, Miguel Valderrabano, Kenneth Ellenbogen, on behalf of the Q-FFICIENCY Trial Investigators. Very High-Power, Short-Duration, Temperature-Controlled Radiofrequency Ablation in Paroxysmal Atrial Fibrillation The Prospective Multicenter Q-FFICIENCY Trial. JACC Clinical Electrophysiology. DOI: 10.1016/j.jacep.2022.10.019



Usman Siddiqui, MD, is a board-certified cardiologist with training in internal medicine, cardiovascular disease, clinical care electrophysiology and nuclear cardiology. In 2023, Dr. Siddiqui was a co-investigator for research into the safety and effectiveness of the first contact force ablation catheter with a flexible tip. The study sought to evaluate the safety and effectiveness of the TactiFlex SE

ablation catheter for treating drug refractory (PAF).

Usman Siddiqui, MD

Atrial fibrillation (AF) is a leading public health concern, as it is closely associated with heart failure, stroke, cardiovascular mortality, decreased quality of life, and increased health care burden. Atrial flutter (AFL) often accompanies AF, and the prevalence of individuals with AF/AFL is estimated at.37.65 million worldwide. One in 4 middle-aged adults is predicted to develop these arrhythmias in their lifetime. AF management includes treatment with rate-control measures, antiarrhythmic drugs (AADs), and interventional procedures, typically isolating the pulmonary veins(PVs) by ablation. Strides have been made to improve ablation's safety, efficiency, and efficacy, including cardiac imaging, 3-dimensional

mapping systems, open irrigation catheters, and real-time contact force (CF) feedback. Improved procedural efficiency has been associated with improved long-term clinical success.

Catheter ablation is an established therapy for PAF. The TactiFlex Ablation Catheter, Sensor Enabled (TactiFlex SE), is a next-generation radiofrequency ablation catheter incorporating fiber optics-based contact force–sensing technology with a flexible, laser-cut tip. The TactiFlex AF investigational device exemption was a prospective, nonrandomized, multicenter clinical study conducted between June 26, 2020, and June 18, 2021. Subjects with PAF underwent de novo pulmonary vein isolation and, if indicated, ablation for typical atrial flutter. Subjects were followed for 12 months.

Of the 355 subjects enrolled at 37 sites worldwide, 334 underwent ablation with the TactiFlex SE catheter. The Kaplan-Meier estimate of 12-month freedom from AF/atrial flutter (AFL)/atrial tachycardia recurrence was 72.9% (95% confidence interval [CI] 95% CI 67.2%–77.8%), and clinical success was 83.6% (95% CI 95% CI 78.1%-87.2%). As-treated analyses compared subjects treated at high power (left atrium time-averaged power setting 40–50 W; n 5 222) vs. low power (40 W; n 5 97). The Kaplan-Meier estimate of 12-month freedom from AF/AFL/atrial tachycardia recurrence was 76.4% (95% CI 69.3%–82.0%), and clinical success was 83.9% (95% CI 77.5%–88.6%) in the high-power group compared with 66.8% (95% CI 56.1%-75.5%) and 80.7% (95% CI 70.8%- 87.5%), respectively, in the lowpower group. The primary safety event rate in all treated subjects was 4.3%; 4.1% in the HP group, and 5.2% in the LP group (P 5 .7671). The results suggested that TactiFlex SE is safe and effective for treating drug-refractory PAF and concomitant AFL and enables more efficient procedures than previous-generation catheters.

Devi Nair, Martin Martinek, B Judson Colley, Sri Sundaram, Ramesh Hariharan, Gustavo Morales, Philipp Sommer, Stewart Healy, **Usman Siddiqui**, Douglas Gibson, Kristina Chapman, Anne Sarver, Monica Lo. Safety and effectiveness of the first contact force ablation catheter with a flexible tip. Heart Rhythm 02. DOI: 10.1016/j.hroo.2023.10.006

AdventHealth Redmond

In 2023, AdventHealth Redmond had 4 new research studies in cardiovascular.



Charles F. Jackson, III, MD, is a board-certified interventional cardiologist specializing in coronary artery and valvular disease. Dr. Jackson earned his medical degree at the Medical College of Georgia in Augusta. He completed his internal medicine residency program and cardiology and interventional cardiology fellowships at Emory University in Atlanta.

Charles F. Jackson, III, MD

Dr. Jackson is an active clinical researcher and the principal investigator for the DAPA ACT HF-TIMI 68 study. This investigation is a randomized, double-blind, placebo-controlled trial in patients who have been stabilized during hospitalization for acute heart failure — evaluating the effect of in-hospital initiation of dapagliflozin versus placebo on the clinical outcome of cardiovascular death or worsening heart failure.



Hector R. Picon, MD, FACC, is a board-certified interventional cardiologist. After earning his medical degree at Harvard Medical School in Boston, Dr. Picon completed his residency at George Washington University Medical Center in Washington, DC and a fellowship at Emory University Hospital in Atlanta, Georgia.

Hector R. Picon, MD, FACC

Dr. Picon co-authored "The 1-Versus3-Month DAPT in Older Patients at a High Bleeding Risk Undergoing PCI: Insights from the XIENCE Short DAPT Global Program," a scientific article that was published in the American Journal of Cardiology.

Dr. Picon focuses on coronary artery disease, the leading cause of death in people over age 65. The number of patients in this age group and those undergoing percutaneous coronary intervention (PCI) is steadily increasing. Dual antiplatelet therapy (DAPT) is the standard of care to reduce the rate of recurrent ischemic events after PCI. Still, it can also increase the risk of bleeding complications associated with considerable morbidity and mortality. Older age is associated with a higher risk of ischemic events after PCI; thus, it is an even stronger predictor of bleeding events. Accordingly, the Academic Research Consortium identified an age of 75 or older as a minor criterion when assessing bleeding risk (HBR). However, the optimal DAFT duration that would provide the right amount of antithrombotic effect with minimal bleeding-related harm in this subgroup of patients is still unclear.

Dr. Picon's study investigated this question, and the study and results were presented in the article "The 1-Versus3-Month DAPT in Older Patients at a High Bleeding Risk Undergoing PCI": Insights from the XIENCE Short DAPT Global Program," published in the American Journal of Cardiology. The article discusses his research analysis evaluating the effect of 1- versus 3-month dual antiplatelet therapy (DAPT) after percutaneous coronary intervention (PCI) in older patients. Data from 3 prospective, single-arm studies (XIENCE Short DAPT Program), including patients with high bleeding risk successfully treated with an everolimus-eluting stent (XIENCE, Abbott), were analyzed. DAPT was discontinued at 1 or 3 months in patients free from ischemic events and adherent to DAPT. Patients were stratified according to age (≥75 and <75 years).

The primary endpoint was all-cause death or myocardial infarction (MI). The key secondary endpoint was Bleeding Academic Research Consortium type 2 to 5 bleeding. The outcomes were assessed from 1 to 12 months after index PCI. Of 3,364 patients, 2,241 (66.6%) were aged \geq 75 years. The risk of death or MI was similar with 1- versus 3- month DAPT in patients aged \geq 75 (8.5% vs. 8.0%, adjusted hazard ratio [HR] 0.95, 95% confidence interval [CI] 0.69 to 1.30) and <75 years (6.9% vs. 7.8%, adjusted HR 0.97,95% CI 0.60 to 1.57, interaction p = 0.478). Bleeding Academic Research Consortium type 2 to 5 bleeding was consistently lower with 1- than with 3-month DAPT in patients aged \geq 75 years (7.2% vs. 9.4%, adjusted HR 0.86, 95% CI 0.57 to 1.29, interaction p = 0.737).

The study concluded that in patients at high bleeding risk who underwent PCI, patients older and younger than 75 years derived a consistent benefit from 1- compared with 3-month DAPT in terms of bleeding reduction, with no increase in all-cause death or MI at 1 year.

Gennaro Sardella, Alessandro Spirito, Samantha Sartori, Dominick J. Angiolillo, Pascal Vranckx, Jose M. De la Torre Hernandez, Mitchell W. Krucoff, ...et.al.... **Hector Picon,** Shigeru Saito, Holger Thiele et.al. 1- Versus 3-Month DAPT in Older Patients at a High Bleeding Risk Undergoing PCI: Insights from the XIENCE Short DAPT Global Program. The American Journal of Cardiology. DOI: 10.1016/j.amjcard.2023.12.049



Neuroscience Institute

Overview

Investigators at the AdventHealth Neuroscience Institute focus on understanding brain health and function across the lifespan and developing approaches for maintaining and improving brain health — even in the face of disease or disorder. We seek breakthroughs that enhance and maximize the healthy brain, prevent neurocognitive decline and establish the most effective treatments for improving function. As a research institute, we are making significant strides toward these goals and disseminating our findings to the scientific and medical communities through presentations, published manuscripts, and our work with industry sponsors.

The Neuroscience Research Institute brings together multidisciplinary experts in neurology, neurosurgery, psychiatry, psychology and other related disciplines. These collaborations foster a comprehensive understanding of how to mitigate neurologic disorders and age-related cognitive decline. Our focus on translational research aims to bridge the gap between basic science discoveries and clinical applications. This approach allows research findings to be rapidly translated into improved patient care and outcomes. In 2023, we completed 27 peer-reviewed manuscripts related to our work in translational neuroscience.

The Institute is equipped with state-of-the-art technology and facilities that allow researchers to conduct advanced imaging studies, analyses, and other cutting-edge research procedures. This technology enables researchers to make breakthrough discoveries and develop novel therapies to treat or prevent cognitive impairment.

Overall, the research conducted at AdventHealth's Neuroscience Research Institute sets us apart from competitors by emphasizing collaboration and innovation and translating research findings into real-world applications. Our commitment to advancing medical knowledge and improving patient care positions us as a leader in neuroscience research.

Areas of Focus

- Alzheimer's and memory disorders
- Cranial surgery
- Epilepsy
- Headache and migraine
- Minimally invasive brain surgery

- Movement disorders
- Multiple sclerosis
- Neuromuscular diseases
- Sleep medicine
- Spine services

Active Clinical Trials Underway

- Alzheimer's
- CDKL5 deficiency disorder
- Chronic inflammatory demyelinating polyneuropathy (CIDP)
- Dementia with Lewy bodies
- Dravet syndrome
- Glioblastoma

- Lennox-Gastaut syndrome
- Spine surgery
- Stroke
- Thrombectomy
- Multiple sclerosis
- Multiple system atrophy (MSA)
- Parkinson's disease
- Spinal muscular atrophy (SMA)

"The Neuroscience Research Institute's groundbreaking research and successful outcomes would be impossible without our exceptional team of physician investigators, scientists, clinical research manager, and coordinators. By investing in talent and building infrastructure, we bring innovative minds together under one roof to encourage cross-pollination of ideas that lead to the fruits of new knowledge and applications to improve the quality of care in our community and beyond."

— Anwar Ahmed, MD





Audrey M. Collins, PhD, is a Postdoctoral Research Scientist in the Neuroscience Department. Dr. Collins received her PhD in Exercise Physiology and began her postdoctoral training at the University of Pittsburgh. She joined the AdventHealth Neuroscience Institute in 2022. Dr. Collins' research career is coupled with years of experience in health and fitness settings, where she employed evidence-based strategies to promote

Audrey M. Collins, PhD

movement behaviors across many settings and populations. Dr. Collins studies the influence of lifestyle behaviors on the brain across the lifespan, focusing on the role that 24-hour time-use plays in promoting healthy aging. Mentored by Kirk Erickson, PhD, she explores these relationships and contributes to a vast research program through her expertise in actigraphy and other measures. Dr. Collins conducts whole-person research to optimize and maximize brain health by using health-promoting lifestyle behaviors to break through how we think about preventing, attenuating and treating neurocognitive and neurodegenerative conditions across the lifespan.

Featured Researchers and Research



UWI SODECO Kingston Town Jamaica



UWI SODECO Kingston Town Jamaica

Dr. Collins is a co-principal investigator of the NIH-funded EX-CORE Study, a moderate-intensity aerobic exercise intervention designed to target the long-term debilitating effects in adult survivors of childhood severe acute malnutrition. The project collaborates with the University of the West Indies Solution for Developing Countries in Kingston, Jamaica. Malnutrition has both immediate effects on brain development in early childhood and long-term negative consequences for brain function into adulthood. Thus, it is imperative to establish cost-effective, accessible and translational interventions that effectively rehabilitate the long-term neurocognitive sequelae of malnutrition. In this project, Dr. Collins and her collaborators study a sample of middle-aged adults who survived severe acute malnutrition in early life, such as marasmus and kwashiorkor. Dr. Collins will measure participants' cognitive function at baseline, then randomize them to a 6-month aerobic exercise intervention to learn if exercise can modify cognitive function and other health outcomes in this sample. Dr. Collins says, "Our results could be ground-breaking and potentially alter the neurocognitive trajectory of billions of adults worldwide." In 2023, Dr. Collins traveled to Kingston, Jamaica, to provide training for this project.

Press Release for FLAME



Kirk Erickson, PhD Director, Translational Research

The AdventHealth Neuroscience Institute will lead first-of-its-kind research on exercise and brain health as part of a national, multi-site effort funded with \$11 million from the National Institutes of Health (NIH), the largest source of medical research funding worldwide.

Dr. Kirk Erickson, a leading researcher on exercise and dementia, is coordinating a major five-year study called **Follow-Up Longitudinal Analysis of Moderate-Intensity Exercise (FLAME).** This new study aims to answer the questions, "Why is exercise good for your

brain? How much exercise will deter dementias like Alzheimer's disease? Why do some seniors stay the course and others don't?"

This study will re-examine more than 600 older adults in three cities who participated in an earlier clinical trial – the IGNITE study – which explored the effects of exercise on the brain. "We want to know how active they are on many parameters, which will help doctors write the right prescriptions for exercise tailored for individual seniors. We've established that exercise affects the brain," says Dr. Erickson. "Now we want to provide a more definitive statement about the impact of exercise behaviors on reducing age-related cognitive impairments."

In addition to AdventHealth, the University of Pittsburgh, Northeastern University and the University of Kansas Medical Center will also serve as sites for this research.

"AdventHealth researcher could help doctors prescribe the right exercise to battle dementia" WMFE | By Joe Byrnes Published November 27, 2023.
Kirk Erickson – 2023 Interview Highlights

"AdventHealth to lead first-of-its-kind research around Alzheimer's and exercise" *Dr. Erickson for Orlando Business Journal, Published on November 17th.*

"Dr. Kirk Erickson, Director Translational Neuroscience at AdventHealth Research Institute in Orlando." *Becker's Healthcare Podcast. Published on October 10, 2023.*

"Exercise is a key to a healthy brain as we grow older, AdventHealth research shows." *Interview with Kristi Powers. AdventHealth Newsroom. Published October 10, 2023.*

"Research breakthroughs in health care that will change the world: An interview with AdventHealth investigators." *Inspiring Wholeness Podcast. Published on September 28, 2023.*

"AdventHealth's Dr. Steven Smith and Kirk Erickson on research breakthroughs." *Orlando Business Journal. Published on September 28, 2023.*

"AdventHealth scientists help develop blood test that detects indicator of Parkinson's Disease." *AdventHealth Newsroom. Published on September 26, 2023.*

"Staying fit as you age isn't just about exercise. Experts say to prioritize these 4 habits." *Interviewed by Kristine Gill. Fortune. Published July 23, 2023.*

"Alzheimer's Research: Is This the Beginning of the End?" *Interviewed by Susan Jenks. Orlando Magazine. Published March 8, 2023.*

"Exercise mimicking drugs boost brain health." *Interviewed by* Hannah Thomasy, PhD. Drug Discovery News. Published January 5, 2023.



Anita Fletcher, MD Medical Director, Neuroscience Institute, AdventHealth

Anita Fletcher, MD, was appointed the Medical Director of AdventHealth Neuroscience Research in 2023. She is an incredibly accomplished physician and researcher, and we are thrilled to be working with her as we build our program.

Dr. Fletcher grew up in Orlando and relocated to Kentucky. She graduated from the University of Kentucky with a degree in Biotechnology where she received the Glenn B. Collins Award for Achievement in Research in Biotechnology. At the University of

Kentucky, she spent 13 years as a Research Analyst and Scientist II in Neuroscience and Neurosurgical laboratories. Dr. Fletcher investigated the neurotrophic environment of the brain in normal, aging and neurodegenerative conditions, optimizing the brain environment for cell replacement therapy and restoration of neurological circuitry and function in models of neurodegeneration.

Dr. Fletcher later received her medical degree from the University of Louisville School of Medicine, receiving Distinction in Research and Outstanding Academic Performance in Clinical Medicine awards. Upon completing her residency, she took a prestigious fellowship in Neuroimmunology and Neuroinfectious Diseases at the National Institutes for Neurological Disorders and Stroke at the NIH. There, she served as an investigator on multiple sclerosis trials, HTLV-1-associated myelopathy and multiple trials for progressive multifocal leukoencephalopathy. She served as Director of the Neuroimmunology and Neurovirology Clinic, as a medically accountable investigator, as well as lead and associate investigator on multiple studies until leaving full-time service at the NIH.

Dr. Fletcher's contributions to science include neurotrophic factor research, experimentation with functional delivery systems for factors increasing survivability and innervation of grafted neurons, investigation of compacted DNA nanoparticles, evaluation of antibody testing in autoimmune neurology, research into the treatment and imaging of multiple sclerosis, chronic viral infections of the spinal cord and progressive multifocal leukoencephalopathy. In 2023, Dr. Fletcher returned to her hometown of Orlando to be close to her family and to become the Director of Neuroscience Clinical Research. Additionally, she continues to see patients as a specialist in neuroimmunology. Dr. Fletcher says, "I am excited by the potential for neuroscience research growth, paving the way for groundbreaking advancements in diagnostics and therapeutics, advancing medical science and ultimately enhancing lives."



Shivangi Jain, PhD, specializes in cognition and brain sciences research. During her studies at Georgia Institute of Technology, she trained in cognitive interventions in aging, followed by postdoctoral training in neuroscience techniques and exercise science at the Duke University Medical Center and the University of Iowa. She utilizes cognitive tasks in conjunction with structural and functional magnetic resonance imaging

Shivangi Jain, PhD

and blood-based biomarkers to examine the impact of age on cognitive functions, specifically memory and executive functions, the domains most severely affected by aging and neuropathology.

Dr. Jain is currently investigating the relationship between brain and physical health variables, such as white matter lesions, markers of systemic inflammation, blood-based AD neuropathology measures, body composition measures and their impact on cognition in aging. She uses advanced statistical methods, such as mediation and moderation models, to examine these variables' impact on each other and cognition in aging. Dr. Jain also explores the protective role of physical exercise on these brain and health variables and cognition. She has presented her research at international conferences and published in peer-reviewed journals. Building upon her previous work, Dr. Jain recently submitted a grant proposal to examine Alzheimer's disease-related blood biomarkers in physical exercise intervention and the socio-demographic moderators of this relation.



Cristina Molina-Hidalgo, PhD, is a Postdoctoral Research Scientist in the Neuroscience Department. Dr. Molina-Hidalgo received her PhD with honors in Psychology and Neuroscience from the University of Granada (Spain), followed by postdoctoral training in neurosciences techniques and exercise interventions at the University of Pittsburgh. She has participated in

Cristina Molina-Hidalgo, PhD

many national and international studies throughout her career, focusing on the effects of physical activity and exercise interventions on cognitive and brain health across various settings and populations.

Dr. Molina-Hidalgo is an early career scientist who uses functional magnetic resonance imaging to investigate the effect of aging and lifestyle behaviors on brain health. She focuses on memory and executive functions, the domains most affected by aging and neuropathology. She is investigating how uniquely objective and subjective stress markers can predict brain health, such as hippocampal volume and dysfunction, and memory performance. Under the guidance of Kirk Erickson, PhD, Dr. Molina-Hidalgo is leading and exploring these relationships in multiple NIH-granted projects led by Dr. Erickson, such as FLAME. FLAME is a 5-year follow-up of a multi-site Phase III randomized clinical trial examining the impact of exercise on neurocognitive function in late adulthood. She also plans to investigate the impact of lifestyle behaviors on promoting healthy brain aging, specifically on minority groups under social risk conditions. Her goal is to develop a panel of social protective factors that may guide future interventions while also personalizing the type of population.

New Investigators



Ryan Mizell, MD, is a board-certified neurologist who primarily treats patients with complex multiple sclerosis (MS) and neuroimmunology issues. After earning bachelor's degrees in exercise and sport science and biomedical sciences at the University of Florida (UF) and the University of South Florida, respectively, he completed a master's degree in biobehavioral science specializing in biomechanics at UF. Dr. Mizell earned his

Ryan Mizell, MD

medical degree at the University of Central Florida and completed his internship and residency in adult neurology at the University of Louisville. He completed a multiple sclerosis/neuroimmunology fellowship at the MS Center of Excellence at the Baltimore VA and University of Maryland Medical Center.

Dr. Mizell joined the staff at AdventHealth Medical Group in 2020 as a multiple sclerosis and neuroimmunology subspecialist. He is now the Director of AdventHealth Neuroimmunology. Dr. Mizell says, "I wanted to join AdventHealth's Neuroscience Institute because of its unified goal to bring together top clinicians and researchers to increase patient access to top-tier research and care."

In 2023, Dr. Mizell opened enrollment on a Novartis-sponsored clinical trial called A Randomized, Double-blind, Double-dummy, Parallel-group Study, Comparing the Efficacy and Safety of Remibrutinib Versus Teriflunomide in Participants with Relapsing Multiple Sclerosis, Followed by Extended Treatment with Open-label Remibrutinib, also known as the REMODEL-2 study. Dr. Mizell says, "This study is exciting because it investigates the effectiveness of Bruton tyrosine kinase (BTK) inhibitors, a novel therapeutic mechanism in treating Multiple Sclerosis. BTK inhibitors may prevent adaptive and innate inflammation to prevent relapses and gradual loss of function that can affect patients with Multiple Sclerosis."

Dr. Mizell also published an article based on his investigator-initiated work in 2023 in the International Journal of MS Care, titled "The Impact of Insurance Restrictions in Newly Diagnosed Individuals with Multiple Sclerosis." This study investigated how insurance restrictions impact patients with multiple sclerosis. Patients with multiple sclerosis and other diseases are often denied access to FDA-approved therapies by their insurance companies. From this work, Dr. Mizell found that an initial denial from insurance was more likely to occur if an oral or infusion medication was prescribed or the patient had Medicaid. If a patient received an initial denial, the likelihood of disease activity, such as relapse or new lesion on imaging, was higher when compared to an initial approval. This publication was the first to show an association between insurance restrictions and an increase in disease activity in patients with multiple sclerosis.



Lauren Oberlin, PhD, is a licensed clinical psychologist focusing on geriatric neuropsychology. Dr. Oberlin received dual PhDs in Clinical Psychology and Biological and Health Psychology from the University of Pittsburgh. She completed her clinical internship at New York University and her postdoctoral fellowship at the Weill Cornell Medicine Institute for Geriatric Psychiatry. Dr. Oberlin then worked as an assistant professor at the

Lauren Oberlin, PhD

Cornell Geriatric Institute for several years before starting work at AdventHealth, where she is now an associate investigator at the AdventHealth Neuroscience Institute.

Dr. Oberlin's clinical work and research focus on maximizing brain health and well-being in older adulthood. Her published works have examined predictors of cognitive decline and neurodegeneration and how this data can be used to guide treatment development. She also explores behavioral interventions that promote neuroplasticity in late life, including physical activity and digital cognitive training, and strategies to optimize the potency and efficacy of these promising treatments. She was recently awarded NIH funding to conduct a clinical trial examining the impact of a technologyassisted cognitive intervention on brain health, mood, and cognition in geriatric depression. Her work has been recognized in numerous awards, including the International Neuropsychological Society's Excellence in Research Award and the Cornell Distinguished Award in Psychiatry Medicine.

Nursing, Whole-Person and Academic Research

Overview

Our theme, "Caring for Our Caregivers," continues to guide our activities, including adapting existing well-being interventions like the RISE program for health care worker populations that have not often been studied, such as chaplains and unit-based nurse leaders. Originally developed for direct care nurses, RISE was adapted uniquely for unit-based nurse and assistant nurse managers. A randomized controlled trial showed the program effectively reduced stress and burnout and improved well-being in this population. We also completed a validation study of the Moral Injury Outcomes Scale (MIOS) in nurses to assess and address the levels of moral injury through testable interventions. We examined the sufficiency of AdventHealth's pastoral staff to identify its future capacity. Also, we adopted Trauma-Informed Peer-to-Peer Surveillance (TIPPS) as a novel way for trained individuals to provide on-the-unit confidential support to colleagues experiencing personal or work-related distress.

The Center for Academic Research Excellence (CARE) creates a learning ecosystem through Graduate Medical Education (GME) training to enhance the research conducted by our clinical learning and research community. CARE supports researchers and investigators with individual project design, protocol mentoring, regulatory documentation, study startup directions, modifications, study renewal, and closure assistance. In 2023, we implemented online, on-demand modules to help educate our growing learner community, including Loma Linda medical students and Rothman orthopedic researchers. Breakthroughs include our first two GME grant submissions and more podium presentations, posters, and manuscripts from our 16 residency and 11 accredited fellowship programs.

Our next goal is to decrease the time between research publication and the operational launch of programs. In addition to supporting GME, the CARE team offers a full spectrum of services to AdventHealth research units, leaders, and clinicians conducting clinical and scholarly research. Our five biostatisticians provide study design, sample size calculations, randomization options, and statistical analysis plans. Our team also analyzes data after completing the collection. Breakthroughs in 2023 include four presentations at Digestive Disease Week, two presentations on metabolism and diabetes and 108 projects supported from across the AdventHealth Research Institute. Our biostatisticians were authors or coauthors on 19 publications in 2023.

Areas of Focus

- Workforce Well-Being and Recovery
- Transformative Whole-Person Health Care Delivery
- Mentor the next generation of Physician Leaders on clinical research
- Scientific Foundation of Wholeness in Mind, Body, Spirit and Social

"When I hear research as a care option, it describes my whole career as a nurse. I remember studying a new instrument called a 'bladder scanner,' and now we are giving a common transplant drug to my pediatric patients, which was once new in research. Research as a treatment means getting state-of-the-art mental, physical and spiritual care to our frontline caregivers. Leading a team that is creates solutions for the future of our clinicians is a true privilege. Healthier clinicians is our promise to our doctors, nurses and the patients they care for."

- Patricia Robinson, PhD, APRN

"Academic research mentors create an environment of online, group, and one-to-one education to encourage and develop research skills in the next generation of doctors and nurses entering our workforce."

- Julie Pepe, PhD

Featured Researchers and Research

A radiology team led by **Connor Woodward, MD** (fifth-year radiology resident) and **Jennifer Williams, MD** (pediatrics radiology), conducted a study to assess the impact of intervention delays on the outcomes of pediatric patients with ileocolic intussusception. This emergency condition occurs when a portion of the intestine invaginates into an adjacent portion of the intestine, causing obstruction and significant morbidity, including ischemia and bowel perforation, if not treated. Treatment delays more than 24 hours are associated with poor outcomes. Shorter delays, including those caused by patient transfer from a community to a children's hospital

for more specialized care, repeat treatment attempts after an initial failure, or delays in allowing adequate staff and patient preparation, occur commonly and may even benefit the patient. However, there is limited knowledge about the impact of these shorter delays on patients' outcomes.

The research team found that delays of up to 8 hours between imaging diagnosis and treatment made no difference in the treatment efficacy and complication rates of patients with intussusception. The study was awarded first place for podium presentations at the 2023 AdventHealth GME Research Day and publication in the Emergency Radiology Journal. The published results sparked the interest of the radiology community, leading

to a multi-institutional collaboration, including AdventHealth and 42 additional institutions across the United States, organized to reproduce the findings. If successful, these results may lead to a change in practice that will allow more efficient health care delivery and improved patient outcomes.



From left to right: Joseph Portoghese, MD, FACS, Chief Academic Officer, Connor Woodward, MD



Jennifer Williams, MD

RISE for Nurse Leaders



Amanda Sawyer, PhD, is the principal investigator of the RISE for Nurse Leaders study. Unit-based nurse leaders can influence workplace culture, foster a healthy work environment, and provide psychosocial support to nurses while managing their own stress and exhaustion during the pandemic and beyond. However,

Amanda Sawyer, PhD



exhaustion during the pandemic and beyond. Howev much of the relevant research on individual-level interventions to address stress and burnout has included nurses and physicians. In contrast, the population of unit-based nurse leaders has been overlooked in the literature. During the COVID-19 pandemic, the original RISE program was adapted to meet the unique needs of nursing leadership by

integrating conceptual underpinnings of authentic leadership principles and post-traumatic growth.

This randomized controlled trial examined the effects of RISE for Nurse Leaders among 77 unit-based nurse leaders, specifically nurse managers and assistant nurse managers. This 9-week psychoeducational group intervention was developed around the themes of resilience, insight, selfcompassion, and empowerment to fight burnout and enhance purposeful adaptive coping to reduce distress and improve mental well-being. Given the enduring effects of the pandemic, post-traumatic growth was added as a conceptual underpinning during adaptation. Compared to the waitlist control group, the intervention group showed significant improvement in post-traumatic growth between baseline and all follow-up time points. Among the intervention group, there were significant improvements in self-reflection and insight, self-compassion, psychological empowerment, and compassion satisfaction, as well as significant reductions in perceived stress, burnout, and secondary traumatic stress.

Translating Research to Clinical Settings

In 2023, RISE was operationalized in CFD and is now offered as a service to nurses and unit-based nurse leaders. This rapid implementation of RISE at AdventHealth is leading the field in caring for hospital caregivers due largely to collaborative partnerships between the AdventHealth Research Institute (AHRI), executive and clinical nurse leadership, nursing education and the skilled team of Mental Health Consultants. This trained and



Mental Health Consultants, Rise Facilitator Training, 2023

licensed professional team provides monthly RISE groups in concert with AHRI to ensure fidelity to the evidence-based program and continuous program improvement.

To further improve health care outcomes, our team partnered with the University of Southern Florida's Mental Health and Law Department to provide qualified patients at AdventHealth Kissimmee Hospital with an opportunity to participate in a comparative effectiveness clinical trial. We believe that our unified goal of reducing readmission rates for some of our most vulnerable patients aligns with the goals of the PCORI CTI Study, which was designed for racial/ethnic minority older adults age 60+ living with chronic illness. The study assesses how Care Transition Intervention (CTI) and CTI and Peer Support (PS) compare to usual care on unplanned hospital readmissions for these qualified patients. AdventHealth Whole-Person Research enrolled more than 100 patients in 2023 with the overall goal of staying engaged through study completion and results dissemination.

"Examination of The Evidence-Based Care Transitions Intervention Enhanced with Peer Support to Reduce Racial Disparities in Hospital Readmissions and Negative Outcomes Post Hospitalization (PCORI CTI)"

– Patricia Robinson, PhD, APRN

Care Delivery Model for the Nursing Workforce



Jeanette Green, PhD, APRN, CPNP-PC, PMHS, leads the Care Delivery Model for the Nursing Workforce project. Fundamental aspects of safe, high-quality health care delivery involve nurse leader (NL) strategies to optimize nurses' practice environment and patient and family satisfaction outcomes while carefully aligning financial resources.

Jeanette Green, PhD, APRN, CPNP-PC, PMHS

Workforce optimization and financial stewardship require NLs' data-driven decision-making regarding emerging

models of care. Pandemic-related disruptions in nursing workforce retention often require NLs' quick and innovative actions to ensure safe, quality, and enduring care delivery. Thus, NLs have been faced with implementing care delivery models that align with the health system's vision and mission while considering the human and material resources available.

Competitive nurse travel and agency contracts, early retirements, workload intensity and burnout substantially disrupted medical-surgical and progressive care unit staffing. Care delivery models that integrated a Virtual Nurse (VN) and/or Licensed Practical Nurse (LPN) were employed to continue meeting patient care needs. Analyzing the impact of each staffing strategy and care delivery model is integral to understanding the impact on the nurse practice environment, nurse retention, patient and family satisfaction and financial stewardship. Therefore, the overall objective of this study was to ascertain the differences in nurse practice environment, nurse retention and patient and family satisfaction outcomes between each nurse staffing strategy to ascertain best practice units and inform NL and nurse executives' decision-making. VN and LPN staffing models were launched in 12 non-intensive care unit settings throughout a large non-academic health system between January 2021 and October 2022. Comparisons were made to determine differences between the total number of falls, total patient falls per patient day, catheter-associated urinary tract infection (CAUTI) and hospital-acquired pressure injuries (HAPI). Units that integrated VNs had statistically significant differences in nurse-sensitive indicators, with a substantially lower number of falls with injury, total falls per patient day, CAUTI and HAPI than units that integrated LPNs. While adding VNs showed improvement in all nurse-sensitive indicators, the greatest improvement was seen with falls with injury and total patient falls. Direct VN observation of high-risk patients allows realtime safety interventions to prevent falls.

Moral Injury Outcomes Scale

Moral injury (MI) has recently gained attention from health care providers, especially front-line nurses, principally due to the unprecedented impact of the COVID-19 pandemic. However, most measures of moral injury have been developed and validated in samples of military veterans. The Moral Injury Outcomes Scale (MIOS) was originally developed for and validated by active-duty service members, veterans and mental health clinicians. While other surveys measure the symptoms of moral injury, the MIOS takes this a step further to measure the outcomes, such as the impact on relationships and daily functioning.





Patricia Robinson,

PhD. APRN

Scientific Director.

Nursing, Whole-

Person and Academic

Research

Hong Tao, PhD, RN

The results demonstrate that MIOS is reliable and valid and can be a useful measure of potential moral injury in this population. This study examined the relationship between demographic variables and moral injury, and several significant associations emerged. Nurses over 40 years old and non-white nurses tended to report lower overall moral injury, specifically on the trust-violation subscale. Additionally, nurses who were married or partnered exhibited lower functional impairment related to moral injury. These findings are consistent with previous research that found lower moral injury among older individuals and those with social support.

The findings contribute to the growing literature on moral injury among health care workers and emphasize the need for tailored interventions. By accurately identifying and assessing moral injury, health care organizations

can work to develop targeted strategies to reduce the potential for moral injury in health care workers, support their psychosocial-spiritual well-being, and promote their retention in direct care roles.

Study Opportunity for Black/African American Nurses

Well Nurse



Andrea Brennan, PhD, is the principal investigator of the Well Nurse study, a randomized, wait-list control pilot study to analyze the impact of an on-site, 12-week exercise training intervention on post-traumatic growth and whole-person well-being (mental health, physical health, spiritual well-being, perceived social support, and occupational health) among inactive, shift-working acute care nurses within AdventHealth. Well Nurse is a

Andrea Brennan, PhD

collaboration between the Department of Nursing, Whole-Person and Academic Research and the Translational Research Institute. This study is novel in delivering supervised, prescriptive exercise training from credentialed professionals to shift-working nurses. It measures a range of holistic health outcomes that cover the mental and physical health spectrum. Nurses' health and well-being are integral to providing safe, quality patient care, positive patient-health care provider relationships, high-functioning health care teams, and an engaged and effective workforce. We must identify strategies that optimize health and well-being to retain nurses and provide an environment in which they flourish.



Fanchao Yi

Fanchao Yi, Sr. Data Scientist Biostatitian, used a linear mixed model approach on a project with Steven R. Smith, MD and Karen Corbin, PhD titled, "Microbiome: Integrating Quantitative Energetics Determines the Microbiome's Contribution to Energy Balance." This project was funded by the NIH with results published in Nature Communications. DOI: 10.1038/s41467-023-38778-x

Trauma-Informed Peer to Peer Surveillance (TIPPS)



Mandi Bailey, MA, LMHC, is the project lead of a trauma-informed peer support program developed by external consultants and evaluated by AHRI team members. This workplace intervention program is being piloted on four AdventHealth East units. Individuals trained in trauma-informed care principles provide on-the-unit confidential support to colleagues experiencing personal or

Mandi Bailey, MA, LMHC

work-related distress. TIPPS is a breakthrough program in its novel use of a trauma-informed approach that is employee-facing and manualized to support workforce mental health. In a health care setting, those best positioned to help someone in distress are those with existing relationships. Early intervention is crucial to mitigate the risk of acute mental health crises and adverse outcomes. Therefore, the TIPPS program aims to equip individuals who naturally support peers with specialized training by mental health professionals. This collaboration also makes it easy for all team members to access mental health resources.

Employee volunteers from various specialties and levels of care are screened to become peer supporters and attend training and ongoing mentorship. Ms. Bailey is running a QI/QA project to evaluate the program in three main areas: training, implementation, and impact. TIPPS was developed, launched, and evaluated by a dedicated team from AHRI, nursing education, communications, human resources, employee health and well-being, behavioral health, nursing executive leadership, and campus leadership. Representatives from these departments sat on the Strategic Planning Committee and attended the TIPPS Train the Trainer.



From left to right: Diane Scott, DBH, LCSW, MSW, and Billie Ratliff, DBH, LCSW, MSW (Synergy Behavioral Health Solutions, LLC)

TIPPS Peer Supporter Training Feedback

"[This training] really helps recognize triggers that could impact you in the role."

"This was a lovely and informative course. I am so happy this program is being piloted here."

"My purpose to serve is validated."

"[This training] helped me to be a better listener and be able to direct people to the proper channels."

"Being able to learn how to ask questions about suicide appropriately"

"Enriching" and "Insightful and eye opening"



Orthopedic Institute

Overview

Rothman Orthopaedics Florida partners with top-notch surgeons and academicians, setting AHRI apart from its competitors by harnessing clinical expertise, research acumen, knowledge, and capabilities. This collaboration ensures that research is at the forefront of medical advancements and is directly informed by real-world clinical experiences. Furthermore, the Rothman partnership allows AHRI to tap into a vast network of resources, patient data, and clinical insights, which is uniquely advantageous in developing and implementing innovative therapeutic approaches. This extensive network also facilitates the translation of research findings into practical clinical applications, which differentiates AHRI from its competitors. Overall, the collaborative efforts with renowned orthopedic specialists and academic experts enhance the quality and relevance of AHRI research and position the organization as a leader in driving advancements in orthopedic care and therapeutic solutions.

Our orthopedic milestones and achievements include groundbreaking discoveries, innovative treatments, and a commitment to translational research that benefits patients directly. The Rothman Orthopaedics and AHRI leverage their collective expertise to establish new standards of excellence in orthopedic care and drive the development of cutting-edge therapies that can lead to improved patient outcomes.

Areas of Focus

- Foot and Ankle
- General Orthopedics
- Hand and Wrist
- Joint Replacement
- Non-operative Primary Care
 Sports Medicine
- Operative Sports Medicine

- Orthopedic Trauma/ Fracture Care
- Physiatry/Pain Management and Rehabilitation (PM&R)
- Physical and Occupational Therapy
- Shoulder and Elbow
- Spine

Featured Research and Researchers



G. Russell Huffman, MD, MPH, is board-certified in orthopedic surgery and sports medicine. He is a nationally and internationally recognized expert in Shoulder and Elbow surgery. Dr. Huffman is the principal investigator for the "SMR Stemless Reverse:" A Randomized, Multi-Center, Prospective, Safety and Efficacy Study comparing the outcome of total reverse shoulder arthroplasty (RSA) with SMR Stemless Reverse

G. Russell Huffman, MD, MPH

vs SMR Reverse Shoulder System study. This study aims to evaluate the safety and effectiveness of SMR Stemless Reverse compared to the control device in total reverse shoulder arthroplasty. NCT04697004



Amir Kachooei, MD, PhD, is the director of research at Rothman Orthopaedics Florida at Adventhealth and an orthopedic hand and elbow surgeon. Dr. Kachooei's research led to nine patents, more than 115 peerreviewed articles on elbow and hand surgery, two books and two book chapters, and more than 100 oral and poster presentations nationally and internationally.

Amir Kachooei, MD, PhD

Furthermore, he supervised more than 20 theses and

served as a mentor to many researchers. Dr. Kachooei was awarded research grant funding from the AANA, AOFAS, and Opioid Foundation. In addition to directing Rothman's research program at AdventHealth, he is the editor-in-chief of SurgiColl Journal and the deputy editor-in-chief of SurgiColl Journal and Deputy Editor-in-Chief of the Archives of Bone and Joint Surgery Journal.

Dr. Kachooei is the principal investigator for the "CTR After CSI:" Impact of Prior Corticosteroid Injections on Post-Operative Outcomes after Carpal Tunnel Release (CTR) Surgery study to compare the score improvement after CTR between patients with no history of CSI versus patients with prior history of CSI for CTS. Additionally, Dr. Kachooei is the principal investigator for the "NIRS:" Optimization of the leg elevation height after ankle fracture fixation using Near Infra-Red Spectroscopy (NIRS) and physiological parameters study, which aims to assess muscle oxygenation (SmO2) as the surrogate of optimum perfusion using NIRS at different levels of leg elevation and dependency after ankle fracture surgery compared to the non-operated side as the healthy control.

"Our institute fosters an environment that promotes research and clinical care by prioritizing teamwork, innovation, evidence-based practice, and continuous learning. We encourage interdisciplinary collaboration between researchers, clinicians, and other health care professionals. We support and invest in innovative technologies, methodologies, and practices that have the potential to transform health care. Our institute is designed to be a science factory to achieve breakthroughs and improve patient outcomes.

We invest in talent and research to create breakthroughs for the communities it serves through several initiatives: 1) Research Fellowships: The institute offers several fellowships to educate and train talented individuals in orthopedics. 2) Global engagement: The international research fellowship is an opportunity to attract and invest in talented individuals worldwide who are committed to advancing orthopedic research and innovation. 3) Mentorship: Fellows have the opportunity to collaborate with multidisciplinary teams and receive guidance from experts in the field of orthopedics. 4) Research Grants: By funding cutting-edge research, the institute fosters breakthroughs in treatments, surgical techniques, and rehabilitation protocols that directly benefit the community. 5) Collaborative Partnerships: The institute collaborates with other academic institutions, industry partners, and research organizations to leverage expertise and resources."

— Amir Reza Kachooei, MD



In 2023, **Luke Oh, MD**, was the co-investigator on a study titled Quantitative and Qualitative In Vitro Evaluation of Emerging Bioengineered Scaffolds for Rotator Cuff Repair. The study investigated the effect of each scaffold on tendon cell attachment and proliferation in vitro in a bioreactor. Dr. Oh also coauthored the article Adult Prg4+ Progenitors Repair Long-Term Articular Cartilage Wounds In Vivo, published

in JCI Insight in September 2023. The study aimed to help elucidate the identity and origin of the stem/progenitor cells for adult joint cartilage repair, which are unknown and impede therapeutic development. The investigators used inducible mouse models with a full-thickness injury model, which provides bone marrow stromal cells (BMSCs) open access to the cartilage wounds and simulates human microfracture surgery.

Dr. Oh also co-authored Plant-Based Diets and Sports Performance — A Clinical Review, published in Sports Science for Health in 2023. The review examined randomized trials and prospective and retrospective studies to determine whether increasingly popular plant-based diets impact sports performance. While many studies have examined plant-based benefits on physiologic health, there is little data on how such diets relate to sports performance. Dr. Oh and his colleagues' review found no significant differences in athletic performance between participants eating a plantbased diet compared to those consuming omnivorous diets specifically related to strength, power, and endurance. They concluded that micro and macronutrient intake, disease propensities, and oxygen consumption may vary between plant-based and mixed omnivorous eaters, but this does not translate into different physical performance. Maintaining a nutritionally sufficient diet is the most important recommendation to support strength, power, and endurance.



In 2023, **Daryl Osbahr, MD**, co-authored the publication Analysis of Orthopaedic In-training Examination (OITE) Trauma Questions: 2017-2021 in the Journal of the AAOS Global Research & Reviews. This retrospective study analyzed the 2017-2021 OITE trauma questions to aid orthopaedic students in preparing for the exam.

Daryl Osbahr, MD Two independent reviewers analyzed each question's topic, references, and images. The finding showed that trauma represented 16.6% of the questions, a notable portion of the OITE and an increase over the past ten years.

Dr. Osbahr and his colleagues also published a case report, Little League Shoulder and Subsequent Proximal Humeral Fracture in the Setting of Human Growth Hormone Use, in the JBJS CASE CONNECTOR. This case featured a 16-year-old right-hand dominant male baseball player presenting with little league shoulder in the setting of recombinant growth hormone utilization for growth hormone deficiency. After a prolonged treatment course, including physical therapy and throwing programs, the patient returned to baseball but suffered an ipsilateral proximal humerus fracture around the growth plate. The surgeons concluded that the occurrence of such an injury in the context of human growth hormone treatment merits consideration in youth athletes undergoing similar treatment regimens. They recommended screening pediatric patients with sports-related epiphysiolysis for current or previous growth hormone use because of the possible prognostic implications of such treatment.



In April 2023, **Ibrahim Zeini, PhD,** presented the abstract Perceived Preparedness of Sports Medicine Fellows for Practice at the American Medical Society for Sports Medicine (AMSSM). This survey-based study aimed to determine whether graduating fellows in Primary Care Sports Medicine (PCSM) believe they are prepared for subspecialty practice based on their fellowship training.

Ibrahim Zeini, PhD

The study also sought to qualify perceived preparedness in specific areas of PCSM practice. The survey showed that graduating PCSM fellows feel at least moderately well prepared for subspecialty practice overall. Although this includes nonclinical practice as a whole, they were underprepared for non-sports-specific and non-academic-specific aspects. Dr. Zeini's academic ecosystem development focus is not limited to fellows. He also published two book chapters and mentored one senior research fellow, six residents and fifteen medical students.

New Investigators



Kassem Ghayyad, MD, is an international medical graduate from Lebanon and a research enthusiast in orthopedic surgery. His medical school journey has taken him across borders and continents, shaping his understanding of health care and igniting a passion for research and patient care. He embraced orthopedic surgery rotations in diverse settings, from Egypt's

Kassem Ghayyad, MD

bustling hospitals to Prague's historic streets and the USA's leading-edge facilities. These experiences enriched his clinical skills and instilled a deep appreciation for health care's global landscape. Desiring to effect change on a broader scale, he assumed leadership positions such as vice-president of external affairs and supervising the Lebanese Medical Students' International Committee Council. In these roles, he collaborated with diverse stakeholders to advocate for health care policies prioritizing patient well-being and access to quality care.

Dr. Ghayyad is the Senior Research Fellow at Rothman Orthopedics Florida at AdventHealth, where he is immersed in groundbreaking research that seeks to advance orthopedic care and improve patient outcomes. He oversees a comprehensive portfolio of 80+ orthopedic research projects, collaborating closely with a multidisciplinary team. He orchestrates facets of each project while mentoring two other full-time research fellows, six medical student research interns, and ten part-time research volunteers. Emphasizing innovation, he works alongside esteemed mentors who provide invaluable insight, expertise, and support to translate the best ideas into tangible outcomes through competitive grant applications.



George Richard, MD, a Central Florida native, graduated from the University of Florida with a Bachelor of Science and earned his medical doctorate at the University of South Florida College of Medicine, where he was inducted into the Alpha Omega Alpha honor society. He completed an Orthopaedic Surgery residency at the University of Florida and an Orthopaedic Surgery Sports Medicine Fellowship at the

George Richard, MD

prestigious American Sports Medicine Institute (ASMI) in Birmingham, Alabama, training with E. Lyle Cain MD, Jeffery R. Dugas MD, Benton A. Emblom MD, and James R. Andrews MD. He was the team Physician for Tuskegee University, Vestavia Hills High School, the SEC baseball tournament, and the Birmingham Barons during his fellowship. He also provided care to the Birmingham Stallions and Alabama Ballet. Dr. Richard is heavily invested in education and sports medicine research. He has published peer-reviewed journal articles and written book chapters and won awards for his education of residents and research into ulnar collateral ligament injuries. He is a reviewer for the American Journal of Sports Medicine and the Orthopaedic Journal of Sports Medicine and an active member of the American Orthopaedic Society for Sports Medicine. Dr. Richard appreciates the value of physical therapy, rehabilitation, and teamwork in communicating with other medical providers and physical therapists to ensure his patients get comprehensive orthopedic treatment.



Ram Yakkanti, MD, is a fellowship-trained Orthopedic Surgeon specializing in primary and revision hip and knee replacement. He is an expert in outpatient total joint and partial knee replacements, using advanced technologies to achieve optimal patient outcomes. Dr. Yakkanti earned his medical degree from the University of Louisville School of Medicine and received the O.J. Hurt Orthopedic Excellence Award bestowed on the

Ram Yakkanti, MD

top graduating Orthopedic student. He completed his Orthopedic surgery residency at the University of Miami/Jackson Memorial Hospital Residency Program, where he earned numerous national and regional awards for his clinical excellence and research, including the H. Clayton Thomas Research Award, McCollister Evarts Leadership Nomination, SAMA Research Award, the 2022 Outstanding Senior Resident Award, and the University of Miami Award of Research Excellence. Dr. Yakkanti completed a Hip and Knee Replacement fellowship training with world leaders at the prestigious Rothman Orthopaedic Institute in Philadelphia, where he participated in over 600 surgeries, including complex primary and revision surgeries.

He frequently presents at premier orthopedic conferences, including the American Academy of Orthopedic Surgeons and the American Association of Hip and Knee Surgeons. In addition, Dr. Yakkanti has been invited to present his work at international conferences and appear on international panels. His research has contributed to over 40 peer-reviewed publications and multiple grants, including the esteemed OREF Total Joint Replacement Grant, and over 60 oral and poster presentations. He continues pursuing patient-centric research by serving as the Associate Director of Orthopedic Research at the Rothman Institute/Advent Health Orlando and as a reviewer for the Journal of Arthroplasty.

Dr. Yakkanti is dedicated to the highest standards in patient care and furthering the field of joint replacement through his research efforts. His top priority is providing empathetic and personalized care to his patients while utilizing modern techniques and technology to present them with the most evidence-based and leading-edge treatment options.

Pharmacy Investigational Drug Services (IDS)

Overview

The Investigational Drugs Service (IDS) supports medication-related clinical trials while continuously innovating and leveraging technology to improve efficiency and patient safety. Many patient-care software programs are not designed to accommodate the information required for capturing accurate data outcomes with investigational drugs. The IDS's priorities and goals aim to maximize information related to investigational drugs in the electronic health record and intravenous compounding safety software to ensure accuracy and patient safety.

The department works with vendors and local pharmacy informatics to improve the quality of information and ensure the electronic health record and intravenous compounding safety software capture data that accurately reflects the investigational product. In addition, the intravenous compounding safety data captures real-time photographs of each step along the compounding process, which are viewable to a validating pharmacist located outside the cleanroom. This feature improves efficiency and reduces bioburden within cleanrooms.

"Our experience and efforts with intravenous compounding safety software will be shared with other research pharmacies across the globe."

- Rebecca Prevost, Sr. Manager, Investigational Drug Services



Pharmacy Technician utilizing intravenous compounding safety software in the cleanroom



Photographs of intravenous investigational medication preparation validation viewable by the pharmacist external to the cleanroom

Translational Research Institute (TRI)

Overview

The Translational Research Institute (TRI) remains at the forefront of medical research, transforming our methods of conducting studies and clinical trials. Its "bench-to-bedside" approach in translational research is a two-way process. First, basic scientists provide clinical researchers with tools and model systems to employ in human studies. Then, clinical researchers make novel observations and conduct clinical trials to understand the nature and progression of the disease. This multidisciplinary, translational approach improves lives through innovation, leading to discoveries and, ultimately, cures.

The TRI's vision is to develop and conduct world-class translational research addressing diabetes, obesity, the metabolic origins of cardiovascular disease, and aging with diligent respect to AdventHealth's mission and values. TRI scientists, clinicians, and partners are committed to early-phase clinical studies to understand metabolic disease's molecular underpinnings. The Institute specializes in proof-of-concept and proof-of-mechanism research studies supported through National Institutes of Health (NIH), Foundations, Biotech, and Pharma-funded projects to enroll and execute scientifically rigorous and high-quality research studies.

Areas of Focus

- Aging and Muscle Wasting
- Exercise and Bioenergetics
- Metabolism and Obesity

- Type 1 Diabetes
- Type 2 Diabetes and Prediabetes

"Through the collaboration among scientists, clinicians and other professionals, the TRI conducts cutting-edge bedside to bench to bioinformatics research into some of most complex diseases and conditions such as aging, obesity, and diabetes. Investment in translational research is an investment into disease prevention, groundbreaking treatment options and eventually cures for our patients and communities."

– Bret Goodpaster, PhD

Featured Research and Researchers



Karen Corbin, PhD, RD, is an Associate Investigator focusing on how nutrition, energy metabolism and the gut microbiome impacts diseases such as obesity, diabetes and metabolic dysfunction-associated steatotic liver disease (MASLD). Along with a team of scientists from TRI and Arizona State University, Dr. Corbin is the lead author of "*Host-diet-gut*

Karen Corbin, PhD, RD

PhD, RD microbiome interactions influence human energy balance: A randomized clinical trial scientific paper." In 2023, this study was published in Nature Communications journal and picked up as a story by the Washington Post.



Gut-Microbiome Video





SOL
 The contract of the contract of

The Washington Dos

Are all calories created equal? Your gut microbes don't think

The team discovered that contrary to past scientific beliefs, all calories are not created equal when it comes to weight gain. Why? Foods that are highly processed and lack fiber more quickly "starve" the gut microbes, which means more calories for your body. However, high-fiber whole foods make the full journey down the tract to your large intestine, where trillions of bacteria are waiting. The new research shows that a fiber-rich diet feeds your intestinal microbes, effectively reducing your calorie intake.

Highlights: Host-diet-gut microbiome interactions influence human energy balance: a randomized clinical trial

 The Nature Communications journal listed the article as one of the Top 25 Health Sciences articles of 2023! The Top 25 Health Sciences Articles of 2023 (nature.com)

Scored by Altmetric

- Top 1% of all papers tracked
- Top 2% of papers in Nature Communications journal

2023 Stories

'Gut Health' Has a Fatal Flaw — The Atlantic

A Microbiome-friendly Diet Results in Less Calorie Absorption and Could Make it Easier to Achieve and Maintain a Healthy Weight | AdventHealthMD

Can a Healthy Gut Help Solve the Obesity Epidemic? — Medscape.com

2023 Events

- Radio Interview:
 - Medical Researcher Dr Karen Corbin on All Calories Are Not Created Equal | KOA 850 AM & 94.1 FM | Ross Kaminsky (iheart.com)
- Podcast Interviews:
 - How Diet Can Affect the Gut Microbiome Medical Education on ReachMD (Diabetes Discourse Podcast)
 - Diabetes Optimize Gut Microbiome Through Diet (youtube.com) (Yumlish Podcast)



AdventHealth Translational Research Institute Senior Investigator **James DeLany, PhD,** is the co-author of the scientific article *Resting and total energy expenditure of patients with long-chain fatty acid oxidation disorders (LC-FAODs).* The article focuses on medical nutrition therapy for patients with LC-FAODs, which is based on providing adequate energy to maintain anabolism and prevent catabolism. The team measured resting energy

James DeLany, PhD

expenditure, total energy expenditure and body composition in 31 subjects with LC-FAODs ranging in age from 7 to 64 years. Results suggest that patients with an LC-FAOD exhibit a lower REE and, therefore, have a slightly lower TEE than estimated. The article won the 2023 Emmanuel Shapira Award, established in 2003 to recognize the best paper in the field of biochemical genetics and metabolism published in Molecular Genetics and Metabolism (MGM) by a Society for Inherited Metabolic Disorders member or their trainee.

DeLany JP, Horgan A, Gregor A, Vockley J, Harding CO, Gillingham MB. Resting and total energy expenditure of patients with long-chain fatty acid oxidation disorders (LC-FAODs). Mol Genet Metab. Mar 2023;138(3):107519. doi:10.1016/j.ymgme.2023.107519 PMC9992335



Richard E. Pratley, MD, is the Medical Director at the Adventhealth Diabetes Institute and the Diabetes Program Lead of the Translational Research Institute. He is a board-certified internal medicine physician and a nationally recognized diabetes expert with advanced training in gerontology, geriatrics, clinical physiology, and metabolism. Dr. Pratley is the author of the Cardiorenal outcomes, kidney function, and other safety outcomes

Richard E. Pratley, MD

with ertugliflozin in older adults with Type 2 diabetes (VERTIS CV): secondary analyses from a randomized, double-blind trial article published in The Lancet, Health Longevity journal. The VERTIS CV trial evaluated ertugliflozin in adults with Type 2 diabetes and atherosclerotic cardiovascular disease. The analysis reported here aimed to assess cardiorenal outcomes, kidney function, and other safety outcomes. VERTIS CV was done at 567 centers in 34 countries on people with Type 2 diabetes and atherosclerotic cardiovascular disease. The study looked at cardiovascular events, hospitalization for heart failure or cardiovascular death, cardiovascular death, kidney function, and safety. 8246 adults with Type 2 diabetes and atherosclerotic cardiovascular disease were recruited to the study and randomly assigned to receive ertugliflozin 5 mg, ertugliflozin 15 mg, or placebo. Cardiovascular outcomes were more common in older than younger age subgroups. Ertugliflozin did not increase the risk of major adverse cardiovascular events, cardiovascular death or hospitalization for heart failure, cardiovascular death alone, or the kidney composite outcome. The effects of ertugliflozin on cardiorenal outcomes, kidney function, and safety outcomes were generally similar across age subgroups. These results can potentially help clinical decision-making by providing a longer-term evaluation of the cardiorenal safety and overall tolerability of ertugliflozin in a large population of older adults. The study is registered with ClinicalTrials. gov, NCT01986881.

Pratley RE, Cannon CP, Cherney DZI, Cosentino F, McGuire DK, Essex MN, Lawrence D, Jones PLS, Liu J, Adamsons I, Dagogo-Jack S. Cardiorenal outcomes, kidney function, and other safety outcomes with ertugliflozin in older adults with type 2 diabetes (VERTIS CV): secondary analyses from a randomised, double-blind trial. Lancet Healthy Longevity. Doi:10.1016/S2666-7568(23)00032-6

Bret Goodpaster, MD, 2023 Highlights

 Ranked #64 in the 300 Top Scientific Contributors to Gerontology as referenced in the Journals of Gerontology Series A:

Disciplinary Roots of 300 Top-Ranked Scientific Contributors to Gerontology: From Legacy to Enriching Our Discovery. DOI: 10.1093/gerona/glac129



- Bret Goodpaster, PhD
- Ranked #51 in the 100 Most Cited Publications in Aging Research as referenced in the electronic Journal of General Medicine:

Haroon, Yu-Xin Li, Chen-Xu Ye, Tauseef Ahmad, Muhammad Khan, Imranullah Shah, Xiao-Hong Su, Lian-Xi Xing. The 100 Most Cited Publications in Aging Research: A Bibliometric Analysis. Electronic Journal of General Medicine. DOI: 10.29333/ejgm/11413

Bret H Goodpaster, Seok Won Park, Tamara B Harris, Steven B Kritchevsky, Michael Nevitt, Ann V Schwartz, Eleanor M Simonsick, Frances A Tylavsky, Marjolein Visser, Anne B Newman. The loss of skeletal muscle strength, mass, and quality in older adults: the health, aging and body composition study. The Journals of Gerontology. Series A Biological Sciences and Medical Sciences. DOI: 10.1093/gerona/61.10.1059

Transplant Institute

Overview

The AdventHealth Transplant Institute comprises a nationally recognized health care team dedicated to advancing treatment for organ failure and transplantation care for patients in Central Florida and nationwide. We strive to be the destination of choice for complex organ disease and transplantation by delivering clinically superior, innovative and individualized care to improve the quality of our patients' lives. The institute's researchers strategically select protocols that offer new or improved treatments that would not otherwise be available to patients.

The AdventHealth Transplant Institute is home to Orlando's only Transplant Program.

Since 1973, the institute has performed more than 6,000 organ transplants thanks to the many donors who gave the gift of life to our patients. With one of the nation's oldest and largest kidney transplant programs, we offer the only Living Donor Program in Central Florida.

Areas of Focus

- Advanced Heart Failure
- Advanced Liver Failure
- Advanced Lung Failure
- Heart Transplant
- Liver Transplant
- Lung Transplant
- Mechanical Circulatory Support (MCS)

"We have the latest technology in heart transplant and left ventricular assist device space and offer state-of-the-art care for our patients."

— Ahmad Zeeshan, MD

Featured Researchers and Research



Martin Zemora, MD, is a Board-certified Transplant Pulmonologist with a distinguished 40+ year medical career. He earned his medical degree at the University of Colorado Medical School in Aurora, Colorado. He completed an internship and residency in internal medicine at the University of Colorado Health Sciences Center, followed by clinical and research fellowships in pulmonary and critical care medicine. Named one of

Lung Transplant Medical Director

The Best Doctors in America almost every year since 1996, Dr. Zamora also served as the medical director of the University of Colorado's Lung Transplant program. He has a special clinical interest in connective tissue diseases of the lung, pulmonary hypertension, viral injections, and ischemia-reperfusion injury post-lung transplant. He

received numerous research grants and holds four patents.



Shady Guirguis, MD, is trained in the care of patients with liver disease and those in need of liver transplantation. His clinical specialties include advanced hepatology, liver transplantation and endoscopy. Dr. Guirguis completed his internal medicine residency at Lincoln Medical Center in New York. He went on to complete a fellowship in advanced

Shady Guirguis, MD

hepatology and liver transplantation at Thomas

Jefferson University Hospital in Philadelphia where his training also included upper and lower full-luminal endoscopy methods. Dr. Guirguis sees patients both pre and post-transplant to ensure proper healing is taking place. He is a member of the American College of Gastroenterology, the American College of Physicians and the American Association for Study of Liver Diseases.



Fonseca. MD

Onix Cantres-Fonseca, MD, is a Board-certified advanced lung disease and lung transplant physician. Dr. Cantres-Fonseca completed fellowship training in advanced lung disease and lung transplantation at Inova Vascular Institute in Fairfax, Virginia and a pulmonary and critical care fellowship at the VA Caribbean Healthcare System in San Juan, Puerto Rico. He received his medical degree in internal medicine at

the University of Puerto Rico School of Medicine, Medical Sciences Campus, Rio Piedras, Puerto Rico, where he graduated Magna Cum Laude. With over ten years of experience as chief of staff at the Department of Veteran Affairs in San Juan, Puerto Rico, he was named the Faculty of the Year in 2019 and 2021.

Cantres' research centers on advanced lung disease and transplant and pulmonary hypertension and will greatly contribute to the Transplant Institute's broad research and clinical capabilities.

AHRI in the Great Lakes Region

Overview

The University of Chicago Medicine and AdventHealth have closed on a transaction to form a joint venture called UChicago Medicine AdventHealth. The new organization will provide academic medicine in the western suburbs of Chicago. Under the new joint venture, UChicago Medicine gains a controlling interest in AdventHealth's Great Lakes Region. AdventHealth retains the remaining ownership and will continue to manage the daily operations of all facilities.

The University of Chicago Medical Center and AdventHealth Great Lakes partnership builds on the two organizations' complementary strengths with UChicago Medicine's national reputation as an academic health system and AdventHealth's focus on delivering outstanding medical care in community settings. "The biggest benefit of this partnership is to patients," said Tom Jackiewicz, president of the University of Chicago Medical Center, the hub of the UChicago Medicine health system. This collaboration will allow seamless access to specialty and subspecialty care and the latest clinical trials to patients in the greater Chicagoland area."

Sandra Valaitis, MD, has been appointed UChicago Medicine's Chief Physician for the affiliation and will work closely with Bela Nand, MD, Chief Medical Officer at UChicago Medicine AdventHealth Hinsdale and La Grange. "With the launch of this affiliation, we are blessed to continue to build on the rich legacy of whole-person care and further our mission and commitment to making these communities healthier for years to come," said Terry Shaw, president and CEO of AdventHealth.

Areas of Focus

Cardiovascular

Oncology

By the Numbers

Active Principal Investigators in the Great Lakes Region



"AdventHealth Oncology carries a tradition of excellence in cancer care, not just for the current standard of care treatment but also for pushing the standard with well-conducted clinical trials to improve outcomes for tomorrow's patients. The collaboration with UChicago Medicine, a Comprehensive Cancer Network member, will further expand that mission in the Great Lakes region.

I look forward to our integration to give the patients in our region access to some of the top clinical research trials in the world, right here in their community."

— Jay Dalal, MD

Featured Researchers and Research

After more than 100 cycles on the "MAGNIFY" Trial, Ray celebrates this big milestone with our PI, **Jay Dalal**, **MD**, and his clinical staff enjoying cupcakes decorated with a sparkling "100" topper.

Ray's journey initially began while being treated for follicular lymphoma long before he was enrolled in a Clinical Trial. "Eighteen months after Dr. Jay Dalal's initial declaration that I was in remission, my follicular lymphoma returned. This early recurrence was disappointing," Ray said.

Ray expresses, "Dr. Dalal outlined an initial treatment plan but encouraged me to seek a second opinion, which was easy to do with five teaching hospitals in Greater Chicago. The second opinion offered to me was an overly aggressive treatment plan. In the meantime, Dr. Dalal researched other options. He learned about a drug being trialed for follicular lymphoma called lenalidomide, which held promise. I was enrolled in a clinical trial through Dr. Dalal's advocacy and have been in complete remission for over eight years. Because of the drug's success with patients like me, lenalidomide is now fully approved by the FDA for use in follicular lymphoma in combination with rituximab."

A Phase 3b Randomized Study of Lenalidomide (CC-5013) Plus Rituximab Maintenance Therapy Followed By Lenalidomide Single Agent Maintenance Versus Rituximab Maintenance In Subjects With Relapsed/Refractory Follicular, Marginal Zone or Mantle Cell Lymphoma — The Magnify trial has only a handful of patients worldwide who continue to follow up on the study.



From left to right: Patient Ray & Jay Dalal, MD

Ray happens to be one of them. We are pleased to continue caring for Ray and appreciate his years of commitment to contributing to Oncology Research.

"I am forever grateful for Dr. Dalal's intellectual curiosity. He has always treated me as an individual first and understands that cancer treatment is not 'one-size-fits-all." I firmly believe that because of Dr. Dalal's individualized care plan and the availability of a clinical trial, I have no evidence of disease and have a great quality of life today."



Meechai Tessalee, MD, FACC, FSCAI

Meechai Tessalee, MD, FACC, FSCAI, is an interventional cardiologist focused on providing clinical patient care, serving hospital committees, and overseeing family medicine resident learning. Since 2017, Dr. Tessalee served as the principal investigator on the MINT: Myocardial Ischemia and Transfusion. Patients with acute coronary syndrome (ACS) and a hemoglobin of less than 10 g/dL randomized to one of

two transfusion thresholds: 8 g/dL or 10 g/dL study, which closed in 2023. The MINT trial, funded by National Heart Lung Blood Institute, aimed to determine the appropriate blood transfusion strategy in patients with acute myocardial infarction and anemia. We enrolled 3500 patients with acute myocardial infarction with a hemoglobin concentration of less than 10 g/dL to be randomized to either a Liberal (10 g/dL) or Restrictive Transfusion (8 g/dL) Strategy. Patients assigned to the Liberal Strategy received enough blood to maintain a hemoglobin level above 10 g/dL. Except for transfusion decisions, routine clinical care was not affected by the trial. The primary outcome will be all-cause mortality or recurrent myocardial infarction at 30 days post-randomization. Dr. Tessalee co-authored the MINT results article published in the New England Journal of Medicine in November 2023.

Carson JL, Brooks MM, Hébert PC, Goodman SG, Bertolet M, Glynn SA, Chaitman BR, Simon T, Lopes RD, Goldsweig AM, DeFilippis AP, Abbott JD, Potter BJ, Carrier FM, Rao SV, Cooper HA, Ghafghazi S, Fergusson DA, Kostis WJ, Noveck H, Kim S, **Tessalee M**, et.al.; MINT Investigators. Restrictive or Liberal Transfusion Strategy in Myocardial Infarction and Anemia. New England Journal of Medicine. DOI: 10.1056/NEJMoa2307983

AdventHealth Great Lakes Cardiovascular Research Site | MINT Study Highlights

- #3 in enrollment in the United States with 181 patients enrolled
- The study results were presented at the American Heart Association (AHA)

AHRI in the West Florida Division

Overview

AdventHealth's West Florida Division supports some of the nation's brightest medical minds, collaborating with surgical pioneers, scientists and researchers to spark lifesaving breakthroughs. Using leading technology and innovation to deliver our standard of whole-person care, the research network of care includes AdventHealth Tampa and AdventHealth Ocala. Getting care at AdventHealth means getting access to the latest research studies, procedures and technologies available, including access to medical, surgical and device-related clinical trials. The Digestive Health Institute is one example of AdventHealth's efforts to advance patient care through leading-edge, patient-focused research. The goal is to understand study interests and expand the portfolio. **Finding tomorrow's medical breakthroughs starts with today's research**.

Areas of Focus

- Cardiology
- Digestive Health

"Our institute fosters research and innovation by encouraging young people to get involved in our clinical research through the summer programs, which gives them opportunities to co-author and present their work at academic meetings. Our research also enhances improved clinical outcomes in robotic Hepatopancreatobiliary surgery (HPB).

We invest in talent by training our fellows and residents in robotic complex hepatobiliary surgery that other institutions across the U.S. do not generally offer. This is to elevate the clinical outcome research associated with this work and increase the number of HPB surgeons available to care for patients nationwide."

- Iswanto Sucandy, MD

By the Numbers

Active Principal Investigators in the West Florida Division



Active Studies in the West Florida Division



Featured Researchers and Research



Charles R. Lambert, Jr., MD, PhD, is the Medical Director of the Cardiovascular Institute and the Scientific Director for the Research Institute at West Florida. He is board certified in internal medicine, cardiovascular disease and interventional cardiology and certified by the American Association for Physician Leadership. Dr. Lambert also serves as a fellow in

several well-known medical associations, like the

Charles R. Lambert. Jr., MD. PhD.

American College of Cardiology and the American Heart Association. His research interests have included basic myocardial energetics, cellular electrophysiology, coronary disease pathophysiology, cardiovascular disease pharmacotherapy and interventional cardiology device development. Dr. Lambert has received research support from the National Institutes of Health, Department of Defense, the American Heart Association and many industry and private sponsors. Dr. Lambert have been instrumental in the relaunch of clinical research at West Florida."



Oliver Abela, MD, is a board-certified cardiologist who is duel sub-specialized in Interventional Cardiology and Advanced Heart Failure. He has a special interest in the mechanism of plague rupture involving cholesterol crystals, streamlining care in acute myocardial infarction, Percutaneous Coronary intervention (PCI), high-risk PCI, chronic total occlusion PCI, cardiogenic shock, mechanical circulatory support, right ventricular

Oliver Abela, MD

dysfunction and structural heart disease. Dr. Abela currently has STEMI DTU open to enrollment and hopes to bring more clinical research trials to AdventHealth Tampa. This study is groundbreaking in evaluating whether using the Impella CP® System or the Impella CP® with SmartAssist® System (a temporary circulatory assist device) before the catheterization procedure has the potential to reduce the damage to your heart caused by a heart attack compared to the current standard of care. "We have added five sub investigators to the trial and I expect enrollments to increase," said Dr. Abela.



Sharona Ross, MD



Board-certified advanced Foregut and HPB surgeon Sharona Ross, MD, is a highly experienced boardcertified surgeon with dual fellowship training in Hepatobiliary and Pancreatic Surgery and Advanced Gastrointestinal Minimally Invasive Surgery. Dr. Ross and Iswanto Sucandy, MD, are the co-authors of "A Decade of Experience with Minimally Invasive Anti-Reflux Operations: Robot vs. LESS." This study compares the efficacy of robotic and Laparo-Endoscopic Single-Site (LESS) approaches in anti-reflux operations over a decade. It includes data from 228 robotic and 518 LESS fundoplication patients, examining perioperative metrics like age, BMI, previous surgeries, and operation times. Despite the robotic approach

Iswanto Sucandy, MD

involving older patients with more complex conditions, such as type IV or recurrent hiatal hernias, and longer operative times and length of stay, LESS significantly improved patient outcomes, especially in managing more challenging cases. The LESS approach, meanwhile, showed better cosmesis and shorter procedure times, suggesting its suitability for less complex surgeries. The study concludes both methods are effective but should be chosen based on the specific clinical scenario.

Sharona B Ross, Iswanto Sucandy, Michael Trotto, Maria Christodoulou, Tara M Pattilachan, Jenna Jattan, Alexander S Rosemurgy. A Decade of Experience with Minimally Invasive Anti-Reflux Operations: Robot vs. LESS. Surgical Endoscopy. DOI: 10.1007/s00464-024-10771-5

New Investigators

Electrophysiology



Paul Gerczuk, MD, has extensive experience caring for patients experiencing a wide range of conditions, including atrial fibrillation and heart palpitations. Specializing in medical and procedural treatments, Dr. Gerczuk provides each patient with a comprehensive treatment plan tailored to their specific needs.

Paul Gerczuk, MD

Dr. Gerczuk is fellowship-trained in general cardiology, cardiac electrophysiology, and cardiovascular research. His particular area of interest is diagnosing and managing heart rhythm disorders. Dr. Gerczuk can identify abnormalities and determine the most effective treatment methods by studying the heart's electrical activity. Dr. Gerczuk's research focuses on pacemakers, defibrillators, atrial fibrillation ablation, and watchman implants.



Giancarlo Speziani, MD, is a board-certified cardiologist who earned his medical degree and then completed his initial residency training in internal medicine at the University of South Florida. Dr. Speziani says, "I chose to do research to enhance my expertise in managing and ablating cardiac arrhythmias, such as atrial fibrillation, ventricular tachycardia, and

Giancarlo Speziani. MD

supraventricular arrhythmias, and managing and

implanting all types of cardiac devices, including the newest and smallest line of pacemakers. AdventHealth has a great research program that will help facilitate sponsorships. Coming to AdventHealth Tampa has been amazing following my incredible research experiences at AdventHealth Orlando. I hope to grow the electrophysiology aspect here with the research team and hospital leaders."



Kenneth Yamamura, MD, FACC, is a board-certified cardiologist specializing in cardiology and clinical cardiac electrophysiology. Dr. Yamamura completed his undergraduate studies at Emory University in Atlanta, Georgia, before attending the University of Miami's School of Medicine, where he was elected to the Alpha Omega Alpha National Honor Society. Dr. Yamamura continued post-graduate studies at Jackson Memorial

Kenneth Yamamura, MD. FACC.

Hospital in Miami, Florida. While there, he completed his internship, residency, and Cardiology fellowship before completing a specialized fellowship in Clinical Cardiac Electrophysiology. Dr. Yamamura is the Director of Electrophysiology at Advent Health Tampa and a Fellow of the American College of Cardiology and Heart Rhythm Society.

Dr. Yamamura has over 20 years of clinical experience and practices all areas of cardiac electrophysiology, including device implantation and ablation of cardiac arrhythmias (atrial fibrillation, atrial flutter, SVT, PVCs, and ventricular tachycardia). His research focuses on treating atrial fibrillation with ablation for both paroxysmal and persistent forms of the disease, including the implantation of the WATCHMAN device, device therapy for congestive heart failure with cardiac resynchronization therapy, and physiologic pacemaker implantation utilizing HIS Bundle and Left Bundle area pacing.

Interventional Cardiology



Hadi Mahmaljy, MD, RPVI, completed internal medicine training at the Southern University of Illinois in Springfield, Illinois, and a cardiovascular fellowship at Geisinger Commonwealth in Danville, Pennsylvania. Then, he completed interventional and peripheral vascular training at the University of Connecticut at Hartford Hospital. Dr. Mahmaljy conducts research in complex coronary artery disease and peripheral

Hadi Mahmaliy, MD, **RPVI**

vascular disease. He is board-certified in internal medicine, cardiovascular disease, interventional cardiology, echocardiography, nuclear cardiology, and vascular imaging.



Alejandro Michel, MD, is a specialist with 45 years of experience in Cardiology and Cardiovascular Disease and a staff physician at Tampa Community Hospital. Dr. Michel completed his medical school training at Universidad De Buenos Aires. He completed his internship and residency at Mercy Hospital. Dr. Michel completed his fellowship at Albany Medical College. His specialties include Cardiovascular Disease, Internal

Medicine, and Interventional Cardiology. Dr. Michel's

research focuses on treating heart failure, coronary

artery disease, and chronic high blood pressure.

Alejandro Michel, MD



Tariq Salman, MD, is a board-certified cardiologist with nearly 20 years of medical experience. He received his medical degree from Wayne State University School of Medicine. Dr. Salman is an expert in treating heart valve surgery, coronary artery disease, and chronic high blood pressure, among other conditions. He conducts research in Conduction Disorders, Aortic Valvular Disease, Mitral Valvular Disease, and Acute Myocardial Infarction (AMI)

Mohammadreza Tabesh, MD, is a cardiologist with

over 21 years of experience in Cardiovascular Disease, Internal Medicine, and Interventional Cardiology. He graduated from Johns Hopkins School of Medicine in 2002. Dr. Tabesh's research includes Heart Failure, Aortic Regurgitation, Acute Myocardial Infarction (AMI),

Paroxysmal Supraventricular Tachycardia (PSVT), and

ischemic heart disease.

Tariq Salman, MD



Mohammadreza Tabesh, MD

Vascular Cardiology



Diego Ayo, MD, RPVI, is a board-certified vascular surgeon specializing in minimally invasive complex tertiary care vascular disease options. He also has an outpatient office-based vein practice where he performs the latest varicose veins and chronic venous disease treatments. Dr. Ayo's research includes minimally invasive options for complex tertiary care vascular disease and the latest varicose veins and chronic venous disease treatments.

Octavio Cosme-

Montalvo, MD

Octavio Cosme-Montalvo, MD, is an interventional cardiology specialist with more than 34 years of experience in the medical field and a wealth of experience and expertise in interventional cardiac procedures and heart conditions. Dr. Cosme graduated from the San Juan Bautista School of Medicine in 1988. "I am fascinated to participate in research and contribute my knowledge in structural heart, cardiology, and pulmonary emboli clinical research. I hope to bring my passion for clinical research and more opportunities for patent participation to AdventHealth Tampa."

The Office of the Vice President of Research

Through our centralized services and research operations, the AdventHealth Research Institute (AHRI) orchestrates a vibrant research enterprise of thought leaders, clinical program experts and infrastructure to integrate scientific discoveries into clinical workstreams and enhance health care delivery to patients and the community. The Research Institute supports more than 850 active clinical studies, placing AdventHealth at the forefront of novel treatment options for current and future patients. This capability opens the door to accelerate destination programs and develop nationally leading centers of excellence across all major treatment areas and institutes.

The visibility and strength of a fully functioning and productive research program and infrastructure are vital to recruiting clinical leadership from nationally prominent academic medical centers. Most of these experts require a robust clinical environment and an opportunity to test their innovative ideas in a research milieu and how we contribute to the Center of Excellence and accreditations.

Our research leaders are engaged in a transformational journey to exceed standards that will achieve industry-leading results through world-class clinical research. Through this work, a better treatment option will be available at every stage of disease, growth and discovery will be enabled for clinical investigators and teams, and there will be a reduction in cycle time for discovery.

The Office of the Vice President encompasses Research Administration, Research Services, Research Operations, Research Data Services Core and the Center for Academic Research Excellence (CARE). Each department fulfills a different yet critical function in our research infrastructure, aligning with our commitment to achieving better outcomes within our organization and beyond through our commitment to diversity, equity and inclusion, including our workforce, study methods and data.



Participates in more than 770 clinical studies annually



Supports 180 active principal investigators



Won 17 grant awards in 2023



System Support

Research Administration

The Research Administration team provides a standardized infrastructure to support the research enterprise across the organization, through embedded administrative team members to support operational activities and a centralized team focused on building a positive culture for our work environment. Research Administration implements engagement activities such as research-wide townhall meetings, Clinical Trials Awareness day celebration and various internal communications to ensure our team feels connected to the research vision, no matter where they are located. Research Administration collaborates with AHRI leaders to coordinate onboarding activities for all research team members, including nonemployed partners, consultants, and research Learners.

Business Development

Business Development initiates, establishes, and supports relationships with research sponsors and partners to access innovative therapies and medical devices that benefit AdventHealth patients. The department develops growth strategies designed for long-term profitability. It builds external relationships with stakeholders, while partnering with companies, manufacturers, and medical professionals to transform health care by implementing highly specialized clinical trials.

AdventHealth Research Institute Oncology Pipeline Series

AHRI's Business Development department hosted the 10th Annual AdventHealth Research Institute — Oncology Pipeline Series. The event allowed pharmaceutical partners to engage with physicians and research leadership to present their latest clinical trials and early pipeline assets.

The Business Development team led tours of the Clinical Research Unit (CRU) and the Nicholson Center in Celebration, Florida, and the AdventHealth main campus,



From left to right: Guru Sonpavde, MD, Mark Socinski, MD, Carlos Alemany, MD, Julien Nogues, MBA

Innovation Tower, and the Translational Research Institute (TRI) in Orlando. More than 20 pharmaceutical companies participated in tours and attended the pipeline networking event, connecting with physician investigators, scientists, research leadership, business development, and study intake operations teams.

Research Services

Research Services comprises the Office of Research Integrity and Compliance, Office of Sponsored Programs, and Office of Intellectual Property Development, which support our clinical operations teams and investigators in research, from early pre-clinical to grants and clinical trials. Research Services is central to ensuring regulatory compliance and securing financial and contractual support.

Office of Research Integrity and Compliance (ORIC)

- Ensures all researchers and team members comply with regulatory requirements governing research, including study conduct and billing
- Collaborates across the institution to foster communication, align policies and procedures, train investigators and staff and build an integrated and robust compliance system
- Facilitates the AdventHealth Institutional Review Board (IRB), which reviews and evaluates ethical standards, scientific merit, regulatory compliance, human subjects research rights and welfare protections

Office of Sponsored Programs (OSP)

- Offers research-related agreements, budget and system support and compliant grant processing to help researchers manage funding, data and biospecimens for their studies
- Determines appropriate payors and applicable compliance guidelines, policies and regulations for items and services provided to participating study subjects

Research Operations

The Research Operations department is grouped into various research teams and orchestrates the operational structure to evaluate and execute AHRI clinical trials and research studies. Built with subject-matter expertise in our therapeutic areas, Research Operations collaborates with other investigators and AdventHealth departments to select financially and operationally feasible opportunities and develop trial and study portfolios targeted to address the barriers to health and wholeness in the communities we serve. Our experienced, physician-led research teams interrogate breakthrough compounds, trial lifesaving surgical techniques, and develop whole-person care treatment methods to improve quality of life for the entire lifespan, from NICU babies to mature adults. Participant safety and clinical advancement receive the highest priority.

Our equipment and facilities include:

- Central Processing laboratory containing advanced research instrumentation, systems, and resources to conduct advanced trials and studies
- Molecular Biology Analysis instruments for cancer biomarker analysis
 and tumor tissue processing and review
- Biorepository
- Research Laboratory
- Metabolomics Core
- Clinical Research Unit
- Nutrition Core
- Energy, Metabolism, and Calorimetry Core
- Exercise and Bioenergetic Laboratory

Research Data Services Core

The Research Data Services Core (RDSC) supports the data needs of AdventHealth's research partnerships. The RDSC works closely with our investigators and clinical operations teams, delivering a portfolio of data products and capabilities that support research initiatives. The team is shaping AHRI's Real-World Evidence strategy (RWE) to drive the best possible health care outcomes. By leveraging Real-World Data (RWD), researchers can access large sample sizes that enable an analysis of subpopulations and less common effects, which can be difficult in traditional randomized controlled trials.

The Research Data Services Core:

- Strengthens clinical trial accrual through EHR data extracts and reporting
- · Serves as the Honest Broker, delivering analysis-ready data sets
- Enables decision-grade Real-World Evidence
- · Informs study intake with data-driven feasibility analysis
- Manages electronic data capture systems and activities
- · Facilitates secure data transfers between partner organizations

Investigator Support

Center for Academic Research Excellence (CARE)

The Center for Academic Research Excellence (CARE) consists of a team of scientists, mentors, biostatisticians, and research professionals engaged in research to meet some of the biggest challenges in health care. Projects focus on changing patient care, enriching patient interactions, and improving clinical outcomes. In addition, CARE provides statistical support services and consultations on study design for all AdventHealth-aligned research departments. Through our partnership with faculty, fellows, residents, medical students, and nursing doctoral candidates. CARE also impacts our community of clinical learners by enhancing the quality of their research projects. The CARE team supports graduate medical education (GME) learners, AHU students and faculty.

The CARE Team:

- Addresses evolving needs of health care research
- Conducts data-driven research to meet challenges
- · Collaborates with fellow data scientists
- Partners with industry for mutually beneficial projects
- Supports faculty and student academic research
- Brings together statisticians to form a stronger core



Philanthropy

Donations Accelerate Research

Philanthropic contributions empower us to help more people live their best, most vibrant lives. Donations from generous community members advance research capabilities across our vast network, making AdventHealth an ideal platform to increase access to clinical trials and support translational studies that lead to cures.

As one of Florida's largest health care providers nationwide, AdventHealth's commitment to excellence is evident in our clinical outcomes and relentless pursuit of innovation and more personalized care. Donors have a unique opportunity to revolutionize care delivery and impact the health and well-being of this and future generations by supporting AdventHealth Research Institute.

There are many ways to offer support, such as an annual contribution, a multi-year pledge, event sponsorship, or a legacy gift. Some of our most dedicated supporters consider making gifts through their will or trust. Other popular giving options include gift annuities, stock or real estate gifts, and IRA rollover contributions. One of the most impactful ways to advance research is by establishing endowed chair positions for promising investigators. An endowed chair enables AdventHealth to attract and retain the best clinicians and researchers by providing a permanent, stable funding source. They can be named to honor the donor or a loved one and exist in perpetuity while recognizing a family's legacy of generosity.

Generosity Heals

Join us today in Extending the Healing Ministry of Christ by advancing scientific discovery that will help more people experience a life of whole health. Contact AdventHealth Foundation Central Florida at 407-303-2784 or <u>ResearchGive@AdventHealth.com</u> to learn more.



Scan to Give

2023 Annual Report | 67

Expanding Capabilities through Donor Support

Confocal Microscopy Technology

Thanks to the generosity of many, we continue to advance research capabilities at the AdventHealth Translational Research Institute with a newly acquired, state-of-the-art Confocal Microscope. A collective of donors contributed more than \$800,000 to make this philanthropic achievement possible. This technology will allow scientists to observe intricate cellular details quickly through high-speed resonant scanning, elevating research in cancer biology, diabetes, and metabolism.



Leica Stellaris Confocal image of human Vastus lateralis (skeletal) muscle fibers. A Wheat Germ Agglutinin stain is used to identify the border between fibers (yellow). The other colors indicate the type of muscle fiber based on protein expression; Blue being Type I (characterized by a slow contraction rate with high resistance to fatigue), Red being Type IIx (characterized by a very high contraction rate with low fatigue resistance) and Green are Type IIa (characterized by a fast contraction rate with an intermediate fatigue resistance). Hybrid fibers also exist that may be a mixture of Type I, IIa and IIx (a blend of red, green and blue colors).



From left to right: Grant Jester, MD, Mary Broda

From left to right: Sebastian De La Fuente, MD, Mary Broda

Mary's Fight for Her Life

Mary woke up from an endoscopic ultrasound to find Dr. Yang holding her hand, not realizing she was about to receive the most devastating news of her life. The results confirmed that the abnormalities found in her bloodwork were stage 4 pancreatic cancer.

She was placed under the care of board-certified oncologist Dr. Grant Jester, who encouraged her, "I need you to fight, and we will fight with you." Mary fought for the next 21 days in the hospital, three of those days in the ICU, without knowing if she was going to live or die. When her 15-yearold daughter asked, "Mom, are you dying?" Jolted by the enormity of the situation, she assured her daughter, "No, I'm fighting."

In August, Mary began rigorous chemotherapy at AdventHealth Celebration under Dr. Jester's care. "He was there for me whenever I needed him," Mary reflected. "For the doctors to show that kind of care and concern speaks hugely about AdventHealth as a whole."

By January, Mary had endured 12 rounds of chemotherapy, nine hospital emergencies, and more than 59 days in the hospital. On her 50th birthday, Mary was admitted to the hospital, where Dr. Jester gave her a big hug and delivered the good news that she was now a candidate for a pancreaticoduodenectomy (also known as a Whipple procedure) to remove the tumor, "You deserve this," he said. Dr. Sebastian De la Fuente led her surgery on February 24 and declared that all her margins were clear. "Go and celebrate. You're good." Dr. Jester monitors Mary as she is scanned quarterly for any potential re-occurrence. To this day, she has no evidence of disease.

Thanks to the advances achieved through cancer research and the complex Whipple procedure, Mary's treatments thus far have helped her return to whole health.

Grateful cancer survivor Mary Broda joined the Race for Cancer Research on May 30 to cheer on athletes and local celebrities leading teams of physicians, cancer patients, and professional gamers with Magic Gaming in an epic game of Mario Kart, which raised more than \$8,000 for cancer research.



Scan to Watch Mary's Story

Research Participant Recruitment

AHRI's dedicated recruitment team enthusiastically initiates each participant's research journey by facilitating study opportunities, scheduling appointments, maintaining key study participant information databases, and fueling research through marketing, in partnership with community and provider outreach efforts. The AHRI Recruitment Team brings awareness and access to clinical trials and research studies to all.

TRI Internal Contact Center

The Recruitment Core occupies approximately 300 sq. ft. of office space with telephones, facsimile, computers, etc. The four full-time recruiters prescreen study participants and work closely with the clinical research coordinators to schedule screening visit appointments, and communicate with participants via phone, text, email, and mail.

After-Hours Contact Support

Third-party vendors are also contracted for specific studies to aid recruitment efforts. Currently, the Recruitment Core is supported by an additional team of after-hours and weekend call center team members, to increase contact with potential and current research participants.

Partnerships — Research Data Services Core (RDSC)

The RDSC supports recruitment by facilitating data abstracts from the electronic medical record Epic, the clinical trial management database, the research volunteer campaign database, dashboards, and data warehouses to help determine patient enrollment eligibility for specific studies. Members of the Clinical Research Unit and the study team also perform detailed chart reviews to help assess eligibility.

Staffing

The team is led by the Senior Manager, Research Participant Recruitment and is comprised of:

- TRI: Recruitment Core: 4 Research Recruitment Assistants and Recruitment Manager
- COE + DEI: Program Manager
- Provider Engagement: Research Engagement Specialist and Research Support Assistant
- NSI: Research Support Assistant

Partnerships — Marketing

The Recruitment Core collaborates closely with experienced AdventHealth in-house marketing specialists to develop study-specific marketing campaigns to target potentially eligible participants through omni-channel marketing, including direct-to-consumer approaches such as:

- Print: Rack cards, flyers, pop-up banners, table tents
- Traditional: TV, radio, print, direct mail, mailers
- Digital: Web page, social, search, display campaigns, digital radio, email blasts
- Outreach: Bus ads, newsletters, event sponsorship
- Retention: Cards and promotional products

Provider Engagement

The Research Engagement team raises providers' awareness of available clinical trials and studies using the Practice-Based Research Network and marketing tools like pop-up banners, physician emails, AdventHealthMD features, presentations at Grand Rounds, and lunch and learn events. The Research Engagement Specialist and Research Support Assistant coordinate with the physician liaison group to connect with AdventHealth Medical Group, AdventHealth Well 65+ Senior Care Program and external providers to actively educate providers about ongoing research studies. Informed providers can then alert their patients about various studies where they may be eligible to participate. The Research Support Assistant is also embedded into the clinical practice workflow to introduce interested patients to research opportunities onsite at the outpatient practice in the Diabetes Institute. This group and other AdventHealth teams work together to utilize tools in Epic, including BestPractice Advisories (BPA) to clinical providers and MyChart messages directly to patients via the AdventHealth mobile application.

INPRACTICE: A Practice-Based Research Network (PBRN)

The development of PBRN's mission aligns with AdventHealth Research Institute's mission of expediting groundbreaking and globally recognized whole-person health care research that leverages the scale and diversity of our population. PBRN aims to draw on the experience and insight of practicing clinicians to identify and frame research questions whose answers can improve primary care practice.

INPRACTICE Objectives:

- Develop an AdventHealth-wide network of primary care practices for innovative research that addresses the institution's health priorities.
- Promote research that transforms Primary Care.
- Disseminate key research findings and data to primary care providers to improve practice.
- Create collaborations within primary care, clinical, and public health stakeholders.
- Increase patient access to innovative research trials and treatments conducted at AdventHealth.



Community Outreach & DEI

AdventHealth Research Institute's community outreach and engagement initiatives involve our diversity, equity, and inclusion efforts, primarily geared toward community engagement and raising awareness about research. The team aims to advance equity in clinical research access, outcomes, and experiences to empower community members and encourage research participation. They also aim to foster diverse partnerships that will educate the team about the communities we serve and identify research gaps that support them to create and sustain their health.

For 2023, the team focused on the community via strategies surrounding key pillars of Trust, Data, Awareness and Representation. Their main objective is to build genuine relationships and trust within the community, which, in turn, has allowed them to bring awareness to ethnically and racially diverse populations about research opportunities that are available for their participation. The team has also been working toward increasing access to research studies and clinical trials for all community members.

In building these relationships, the Community Outreach & DEI team hosted educational seminars to teach and learn from the community in settings known as Science Cafés. These seminars have stemmed from asking the community members what health topics are most relevant to them and ensuring they are catering to those indicated needs. As a result, the team has provided education about various therapeutic areas, including diabetes, kidney disease, healthy aging and Alzheimer's Disease. To ensure accessibility, they have intentionally met community members where they are and hosted these events at local congregations, family centers, and other community centers. With the support of the community partners, the team has also been able to have a presence at more than 100 community events and provide support to various local community organizations in 2023. Through these efforts, they expanded outreach and increased awareness about the significance of research and the opportunities available. By doing so, the team is building upon the understanding that research can serve as an additional care option for members of the community. They believe that these endeavors are crucial in providing the best possible care for the community members.

Participate in Research

You could be part of the next medical breakthrough that changes everything. Participating in our research studies gives you the exclusive opportunity to access new and cutting-edge therapies. Your participation will also contribute to advancing medical knowledge and benefit future generations. Our experienced and compassionate team will provide you with expert care and support. Additionally, you will receive compensation for your time and travel expenses.



Scan to Learn More
2023 Publications

AdventHealth for Children

Gireesh, ED; Skinner, H; Seo, J; Ching, P; Hyeong, LK; Baumgartner, J; Gurupur, V. Deep neural networks and gradient-weighted class activation mapping to classify and analyze EEG INTELLIGENT DECISION TECHNOLOGIES NETHERLANDS 10.3233/IDT-228040

Baumgartner, JE; Ajmal, FQ; Baumgartner, ME; Seo, JH; Hussain, A; Westerveld, M; Skinner, HJ; Claudio, AO; Gireesh, E; Cummiskey, A; Manthripragada, L; Lee, KH. Palliation for catastrophic nonlocalizing epilepsy: a retrospective case series of complete corpus callosotomy at a single institution JOURNAL OF NEUROSURGERY-PEDIATRICS 10.3171/2023.7.PEDS23119

Landazuri, P; Gess, J; Denney, D; Folley, B; Lobue, C; Sutcliffe, M; Abel, T; Baumgartner, J; Neimat, J; Palys, V; Pearson, C. Assessing Neuropsychology Testing Variation at Level IV Epilepsy Centers NEUROLOGY 10.1212/ WNL.000000000202883

Strowd, R; Chan, M; Tatter, S; Chiang, V; Fecci, P; Prabhu, S; Hadjipanayis, C; Kirkpatrick, J; Sun, D; Sinicrope, K; Mohammadi, A; Sevak, P; Abram, S; Kim, A; Leuthardt, E; Chao, S; Phillips, J; Lacroix, M; Williams, B; Placantonakis, D; Silverman, J; Baumgartner, J; Piccioni, D; Laxton, A. EFFICACY OF LASER INTERSTITIAL THERMAL THERAPY (LITT) FOR BIOPSY-PROVEN RADIATION NECROSIS IN RADIOGRAPHICALLY RECURRENT BRAIN METASTASES NEURO-ONCOLOGY

Chan, M; Tatter, S; Chiang, V; Fecci, P; Strowd, R; Prabhu, S; Hadjipanayis, C; Kirkpatrick, J; Sun, D; Sinicrope, K; Mohammadi, AM; Sevak, P; Abram, S; Kim, AH; Leuthardt, E; Chao, SM; Phillips, J; Lacroix, M; Williams, B; Placantonakis, D; Silverman, J; Baumgartner, J; Piccioni, D; Laxton, A. Efficacy of laser interstitial thermal therapy for biopsy-proven radiation necrosis in radiographically recurrent brain metastases NEURO-ONCOLOGY ADVANCES 10.1093/ noajnl/vdad031 Williams, S; Bostain, R; Couch, N; Kamdar, T; Oh, W; Thompson, L; Pepe, J; Yi, FC; Dereddy, N. Routine versus no assessment of gastric residual volumes in preterm infants receiving enteral feeding via intermittent feeding tubes: a randomized controlled trial. JOURNAL OF MATERNAL-FETAL & NEONATAL MEDICINE 10.1080/14767058.2023.2211200

Cohen, S; Mietzsch, U; Coghill, C; Dereddy, N; Ducis, K; El Ters, N; Heuer, GG; Sewell, E; Flibotte, J. Survey of Quaternary Neonatal Management of Posthemorrhagic Hydrocephalus AMERICAN JOURNAL OF PERINATOLOGY 10.1055/s-0041-1732417

Fals, AM; Brennan, AM Teaching Kitchens and Culinary Gardens as Integral Components of Healthcare Facilities Providing Whole Person Care: A Commentary NUTRIENTS 10.3390/ nu15194162

Stackpole, KMW; Kharofa, RY; Tucker, JM; Novick, MB; Fals, AM; Bernier, AV; Tammi, EM; Khoury, PR; Siegel, R; Paul, S; Naramore, SK; Moore, JM Telehealth Use in a National Pediatric Weight Management Sample During the COVID-19 Pandemic CHILDHOOD OBESITY 10.1089/chi.2023.0041

Gireesh, ED; Gurupur, VP. Information Entropy Measures for Evaluation of Reliability of Deep Neural Network Results ENTROPY 10.3390/ e25040573

Alkhouri, N; Gonzalez-Peralta, RP; Medici, V Wilson disease: a summary of the updated AASLD Practice Guidance HEPATOLOGY COMMUNICATIONS 10.1097/ HC9.000000000000150

Schilsky, ML; To, U; Gonzalez-Peralta, RP; Harpavat, S; Mohr, I; Fawaz, RL; Aydin, A; Valentino, PL; Ala, A; Sandahl, TD; Maciejewski, K; Coskun, ANON-INVASIVE FIBROSIS SCORING IN PATIENTS WITH WILSON DISEASE: A CROSS SECTIONAL ANALYSIS OF THE WILSON DISEASE REGISTRY STUDYHEPATOLOGY Camarata, MA; Ala, A; Coskun, AK; Deng, YH; Embel, VK; Gonzalez-Peralta, R; Maciejewski, KR; Patel, A; Rubman, S; To, U; Tomlin, R; Schilsky, ML; Zimbrean, PC. Major Depressive Disorder in an International Multisite Wilson Disease Registry. JOURNAL OF THE ACADEMY OF CONSULTATION-LIAISON PSYCHIATRY 10.1016/j.jaclp.2022.12.001

Valentino, PL; Perkins, JD; Taylor, SA; Feldman, A; Banc-Husu, AM; Bucuvalas, J; Fishman, D; Gonzalez-Peralta, R; Mazariegos, G; Mullapudi, B; Ng, VL; Sundaram, SS; Yazigi, NA; Soltys, K. Procedure Costs Associated with Management of Biliary Strictures in Pediatric Liver Transplant Recipients in the Society of Pediatric Liver Transplant (SPLIT) Registry. AMERICAN JOURNAL OF TRANSPLANTATION

Ng, VL; Dunphy, C; Shemesh, E; Lobritto, S; Eisenberg, E; Pomponi, C; Szolna, J; Wilkerson, D; Gupta, N; Romero, R; Perito, ER; DiPaola, F; Gonzalez-Peralta, RP; Hsu, E; Saarela, K; Mohammad, S; Superina, R; Logan, S; Miller, DW; Krise-confair, C; Swami, N; Mazariegos, G. Feasibility of using a patient-reported outcome measure into clinical practice following pediatric liver transplantation: The Starzl Network experience. PEDIATRIC TRANSPLANTATION 10.1111/petr.14409

Gonzalez-Peralta, RP; Wirth, S; Squires, RH; Mutschler, F; Lang, T; Pawlowska, M; Sluzewski, W; Majda-Stanislawska, E; Fischler, B; Balistreri, WF; Jonas, MM; Blondet, N; Rosenthal, P; Alkhouri, N; Romero, R; Grandhi, A; Castronuovo, P; Caro, L; Du, LH; Rosenbloom, DIS; Haber, BAE. Ibasvir/grazoprevir in children aged 3-18 years with chronic HCV genotype 1 or 4 infection: a pharmacokinetic modeling study. HEPATOLOGY COMMUNICATIONS 10.1097/ HC9.000000000000031 Miethke, A; Moukarzel, A; Porta, G; Esquer, JC; Czubkowski, P; Ordoñez, F; Candusso, M; Aqul, AA; Squires, RH; Sokal, E; D'Agostino, D; Baumann, U; D'Antiga, L; Kasi, N; Laborde, N; Arikan, C; Lin, CH; Gilmour, S; Mittal, N; Chiou, FK; Horslen, SP; Huber, WD; David-Feliciano, S; Chien, E; Mogul, D; Garner, W; Nunes, T; Lascau, A; Vig, P; Hupertz, V; Gonzalez-Peralta, R; Ekong, U; Hartley, J; Laverdure, N; Ovchinsky, N; Thompson, R. Analysis of safety in maralixibattreated participants with progressive familial intrahepatic cholestasis: data from MARCH-PFIC JOURNAL OF HEPATOLOGY

Miethke, A; Moukarzel, A; Porta, G; Esquer, JC; Czubkowski, P; Ordonez, F; Candusso, M; Aqul, AA; Squires, RH; Sokal, E; D'Agostino, D; Baumann, U; D'Antiga, L; Kasi, N; Laborde, N; Arikan, C; Lin, CH; Gilmour, S; Mittal, N; Chiou, FK; Horslen, SP; Huber, WD; Nunes, T; Lascau, A; Longpre, L; Mogul, D; Aguilar, R; Vig, P; Hupertz, V; Gonzalez-Peralta, R; Ekong, U; Hartley, J; Laverdure, N; Ovchinsky, N; Thompson, R. Longterm maintenance of response and improved liver health with maralixibat in patients with progressive familial intrahepatic cholestasis (PFIC): data from the MARCH-ON study. JOURNAL OF HEPATOLOGY

Miethke, A; Moukarzel, A; Porta, G; Esquer, JC; Czubkowski, P; Ordonez, F; Candusso, M; Aqul, AA; Squires, RH; Sokal, E; D'Agostino, D; Baumann, U; D'Antiga, L; Kasi, N; Laborde, N; Arikan, C; Lin, CH; Gilmour, S; Mittal, N; Chiou, FK; Horslen, SP; Huber, WD; Van Leerberghe, A; Ronn, SW; Nunes, T; Lascau, A; Longpre, L; Garner, W; Vig, P; Hupertz, VF; Gonzalez-Peralta, RP; Ekong, U; Hartley, J; Laverdure, N; Ovchinsky, N; Thompson, R. J EFFICACY AND SAFETY OF MARALIXIBAT IN PATIENTS WITH PROGRESSIVE FAMILIAL INTRAHEPATIC CHOLESTASIS (MARCH-PFIC): A RANDOMIZED PLACEBO-CONTROLLED PHASE 3 STUDY HEPATOLOGY A; Caywood, E; Dalal, J; Davis, J; Egeler, M; Huo, J; Hudspeth, M; Keating, A; Kelly, SS; Krueger, J; Lee, D; Lehmann, L; Madden, L; Oshrine, B; Pulsipher, MA; Fry, T; Symons, HJ. Prospective PTCTC trial of myeloablative haplo-BMT with posttransplant cyclophosphamide for pediatric acute leukemias. BLOOD ADVANCES 10.1182/ bloodadvances.2023010281

Fierro-Pineda, JC; Tsai, HL; Blackford, A; Cluster,

Mirza, H; Mandell, EW; Kinsella, JP; McNamara, PJ; Abman, SH. Pulmonary Vascular Phenotypes of Prematurity: The Path to Precision Medicine. JOURNAL OF PEDIATRICS 10.1016/j. jpeds.2023.113444

Mani, S; Mirza, H; Ziegler, J; Chandrasekharan, P. Early Pulmonary Hypertension in Preterm Infants. CLINICS IN PERINATOLOGY 10.1016/j. clp.2023.11.005

Mirza, H; Garcia, J; Bell, C; Jones, K; Flynn, V; Pepe, J; Oh, W. Fluid Intake in the First Week of Life and the Duration of Hemodynamically Significant Patent Ductus Arteriosus in Extremely Preterm Infants. AMERICAN JOURNAL OF PERINATOLOGY 10.1055/a-1585-6093

Loerinc, LB; Scheel, AM; Thompson, AB; Wall, KM; Gillespie, SE; McCallum, ME; Flowers, L; Camacho-Gonzalez, AF. Factors Associated With Anal High-Grade Intraepithelial Lesions and Carcinoma Among Young Men Who Have Sex With Men and Transgender Women With HIV in Atlanta. JOURNAL OF LOWER GENITAL TRACT DISEASE 10.1097/LGT.0000000000000714

Irem Eldem, Mhd Hasan Almekdash, Obada Almadani, Fatma Levent, Mohamad M Al-Rahawan. Red Blood Cell Distribution Width as a Potential Inflammatory Marker in Pediatric Osteomyelitis. PROCEEDINGS (BAYLOR UNIVERSITY MEDICAL CENTER) 10.1080/08998280.2023.2209921

DeLeon, K; Chan, J; Thompson, A; Baykoca-Arslan, B; Levent, F; Asadi-Moghaddam, KINTRACRANIAL ABSCESSES LINKED TO THE STREPTOCOCCUS MILLERI GROUP DURING THE COVID-19 PANDEMICJOURNAL OF INVESTIGATIVE MEDICINE Patel, A; Sawh-Martinez, R. Commentary on: The Price Is Right? An Economic Analysis of Factors Influencing Cosmetic Surgery Prices. AESTHETIC SURGERY JOURNAL 10.1093/asj/sjad123 Skaff, AM; Parra, DA; Soslow, JH; Shuplock, JM. Association of Bulboventricular Foramen Size and Need for Early Intervention in Infants with Tricuspid Atresia or Double-Inlet Left Ventricle with Normally Related Great Arteries. JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN SOCIETY OF ECHOCARDIOGRAPHY 10.1016/j. echo.2022.11.009

Modica, RF; Thatayatikom, A; Bell-Brunson, DH; Elder, ME. Bortezomib is efficacious in the treatment of severe childhood-onset neuropsychiatric systemic lupus erythematosus with psychosis: a case series and mini-review of B-cell immunomodulation in antibody-mediated diseases. CLINICAL RHEUMATOLOGY 10.1007/ s10067-023-06559-y

Pant, A; Thatayatikom, A; Schecter, M; Ezmigna, DRA Rare Case of Sjogren's Syndrome Following Steven Johnson Syndrome and Bronchiolitis Obliterans in a 15-year-old Female. AMERICAN JOURNAL OF RESPIRATORY AND CRITICAL CARE MEDICINE

Drew, K; Kronlage, R; Cha, S; Thatayatikom, A; Schrepfer, T. Long-term efficacy of sialendoscopy in treating childhood Sjogren's disease with chronological monitoring by salivary gland ultrasonography: A novel approach. PEDIATRIC RHEUMATOLOGY 10.1186/ s12969-023-00870-3

Vega-Fernandez, P; Esteban, Y; Oberle, E; Proulx-Gauthier, JP; Clark, M; Shenoi, S; Thatayatikom, A; Benham, H; Brunner, EJ; Woolnough, L; Henrickson, M; Pratt, LR; De Ranieri, D; Hoffmann, S; Janow, G; Bukulmez, H; Altaye, M; Cassedy, A; Ting, TV; Roth, J. Reliability of the Pediatric Specific Musculoskeletal Ultrasound Scoring Systems for the Elbow, Wrist, and Finger Joints. JOURNAL OF RHEUMATOLOGY 10.3899/jrheum.220382

Vega-Fernandez, P; De Ranieri, D; Oberle, E; Clark, M; Bukulmez, H; Lin, C; Shenoi, S; Thatayatikom, A; Woolnough, L; Benham, H; Brunner, E; Henrickson, M; Pratt, LR; Proulx-Gauthier, JP; Janow, G; Cassedy, A; Ting, TV; Roth, J. Comprehensive and reliable sonographic assessment and scoring system for inflammatory lesions of the paediatric ankle. RHEUMATOLOGY 10.1093/rheumatology/ keac622 Braz, BX; Soobhanath, CM; Khanna, P; Thompson, ABPainless Progressive Abdominal Distension in a 5-Year-Old Girl. CLINICAL PEDIATRICS 10.1177/00099228231219496

Nath, S; Alissa, R; Shukla, S; Li, M; Smotherman, C; Hudak, ML. Tailored Approach to Evaluation and Management of Early Onset Neonatal Sepsis in a Safety-Net Teaching Hospital in Northeast Florida. CUREUS JOURNAL OF MEDICAL SCIENCE 10.7759/cureus.45263

Maddux, AB; Young, CC; Kucukak, S; Zambrano, LD; Newhams, MM; Rollins, CK; Halasa, NB; Gertz, SJ; Mack, EH; Schwartz, S; Kong, M; Loftis, LL; Irby, K; Rowan, CM; Tarquinio, KM; Zinter, MS; Crandall, H; Cvijanovich, NZ; Schuster, JE; Fitzgerald, JC; Staat, MA; Hobbs, CV; Nofziger, RA; Shein, S; Flori, H; Cullimore, ML; Chatani, BM; Levy, ER; Typpo, KV; Hume, JR; Campbell, AP; Randolph, AG. Risk factors for health impairments in children after hospitalization for acute COVID-19 or MIS-C FRONTIERS IN PEDIATRICS 10.3389/fped.2023.1260372

Daphna Katz, Natalia Jelen, Alana Xavier de Almeida, Alberto Cruz, Brandon Chatani, Amanda Fifi. Early Central Venous Catheter Replacement After Candida in Pediatric Intestinal Failure Patients. JPGN Reports 10.1097/ PG9.000000000000358

Cancer

Awada, A; Gwacham, N; Recio, F; Kuhn, T; Kilowski, K; Ahmad, S; Zhu, JB; McKenzie, N; Kendrick, J; Holloway, R. Analysis of sandwich chemo-radiation therapy for stage IIIC endometrial cancer. GYNECOLOGIC ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j.ygyno.2023.06.132

Kuhn, TM; Dhanani, S; Ahmad, S. An Overview of Endometrial Cancer with Novel Therapeutic Strategies. CURRENT ONCOLOGY 10.3390/ curroncol30090574

Sefah, K; Kilowski, KA; Gifford, SA; Grove, A; Shaffer, J; Bryan, B; Ahmad, S; Holloway, RW. Standardized Titration Protocol Reduces the Incidence of Paclitaxel Infusion-Related Hypersensitivity Reactions. JCO ONCOLOGY PRACTICE 10.1200/OP.23.00225 Sarder, LU; Ahmad, S. Emerging role of biosimilars: Focus on trastuzumab and metastatic human epidermal growth factor receptor 2-positive breast cancer. RESULTS IN CHEMISTRY 10.1016/j.rechem.2023.101055

Gwacham, NI; Kilowski, KA; Recio, FO; Awada, A; Kuhn, TM; Zhu, JB; Patel, A; Ahmad, S; McKenzie, ND; Kendrick, JE; Holloway, RW. Malignant peritoneal cytologic contamination with robotic hysterectomy for endometrial cancer. GYNECOLOGIC ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j. yqyno.2023.06.006

Mori, S; Guo, MN; Rivera-Robles, N; Edgar, CM; Mcvey, CP; Yi, FC; Ahmad, S; Patel, RD; Varela, JC. Evaluation of different pharmacokinetically guided IV busulfan exposure ranges on adult patient outcomes after hematopoietic stem cell transplantation. ANNALS OF HEMATOLOGY 10.1007/s00277-022-05042-z

Kuhn, T; Moore, C; Gwacham, N; Recio, F; Awada, A; McKenzie, N; Kendrick, J; Ahmad, S; Holloway, R. Clinical outcomes analysis of neoadjuvant chemotherapy for locally advanced vulvar cancer. GYNECOLOGIC ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j.ygyno.2023.06.055

Holloway, RW; Mendivil, AA; Kendrick, JE; Abaid, LN; Brown, JV; LeBlanc, J; McKenzie, ND; Mori, KM; Ahmad, S. Clinical Activity of Olvimulogene Nanivacirepvec-Primed Immunochemotherapy in Heavily Pretreated Patients With Platinum-Resistant or Platinum-Refractory Ovarian Cancer The Nonrandomized Phase 2 VIRO-15 Clinical Trial. JAMA ONCOLOGY 10.1001/ jamaoncol.2023.1007

Mckenzie, ND; Ahmad, S; Awada, A; Kuhn, TM; Recio, FO; Holloway, RW. Prognostic features of the tumor microenvironment in high-grade serous ovarian cancer and dietary immunomodulation LIFE SCIENCES 10.1016/j. Ifs.2023.122178

Maybury, EK; Gwacham, NI; Singh, C; Mondo, S; Ahmad, S; Mckenzie, ND. Rapid recurrence of stage IIB non-gestational ovarian choriocarcinoma with minor yolk sac tumor: A rare case report and literature review. GYNECOLOGIC ONCOLOGY REPORTS 10.1016/j.gore.2023.101312 Guo, MN; Liu, JY; Clark, P; Ahmad, S; Patel, R; Varela, JC; Mori, S. Cryopreserved versus fresh peripheral blood allogeneic stem cell transplantation outcomes in patients receiving post-transplant cyclophosphamide for graftversus-host prophylaxis during the COVID-19 pandemic: a single center experience. INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF HEMATOLOGY 10.1007/s12185-022-03493-8

Ahmad, S; Tomov, S; Gorchev, G; Lyubenov, A; Lyubenov, A; Hinkova, N; Tomova, V; Gorcheva, Z. Comparative analysis of patients with endometrial cancer managed by three surgical approaches: A long-term Bulgarian experience for peri-operative and survival outcomes. GYNECOLOGIC ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j. ygyno.2023.06.087

Ciraci, E; Sahin, S; Herkiloglu, ED; Ahmad, S; Unal, T; Tetik, SThe role of expressed T-cells cytokines mRNAs from endometrial tissue in patients with unexplained infertility. INDIAN JOURNAL OF BIOCHEMISTRY & BIOPHYSICS10.56042/ijbb.v60i5.1224

Vemula, S; Bonala, S; Vadde, NK; Natu, JZ; Basha, R; Vadde, R; Ahmad, S. Drug resistance and immunotherapy in gynecologic cancers. LIFE SCIENCES 10.1016/j.lfs.2023.122104

Gokce, S; Herkiloglu, D; Kaygusuz, El; Cevik, O; Ahmad, S. Association of chondroadherin with leiomyosarcoma. GYNECOLOGIC ONCOLOGY REPORTS 10.1016/j.gore.2023.101144

Holloway, RW: Thaker, P: Mendivil, AA: Ahmad, S: Al-Niaimi, AN: Barter, J: Beck, T: Chambers, SK; Coleman, RL; Crafton, SM; Crane, E; Ramez, E: Ghamande, S: Gravbill, W: Herzog, T: Indermaur, MD: John, VS: Landrum, L: Lim, PC; Lucci, JA; McHale, M; Monk, BJ; Moore, KN; Morris, R; O'Malley, DM; Reid, TJ; Richardson, D; Rose, PG; Scalici, JM; Silasi, DA; Tewari, K; Wang, EW. A phase III, multicenter, randomized study of olvimulogene nanivacirepvec followed by platinum-doublet chemotherapy and bevacizumab compared with platinumdoublet chemotherapy and bevacizumab in women with platinum-resistant/refractory ovarian cancer. INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF GYNECOLOGICAL CANCER 10.1136/ijgc-2023-004812

Alabi, FO; Alabi, CO; Waldon, B; Umeh, FC; Palmer, GA. Case of Post-operative Jaundice After Cardiac Surgery. CUREUS JOURNAL OF MEDICAL SCIENCE 10.7759/cureus.35190

Sonpavde, GP; Alemany, CA; Mchayleh, W; Pepe, JW; Coakley, S; Young, A; Jain, RK. Phase Il trial of lurbinectedin combined with avelumab as maintenance therapy for metastatic urothelial carcinoma with stable or responding disease following platinumbased chemotherapy. JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Jain, RK; Yang, Y; Chadha, J; Chatwal, MS; Kish, JA; Raymond, S; Rembisz, J; Jameel, G; Mustasam, A; Poehlman, T; Fan, W; Kim, Y; Dhillon, J; Alemany, CA; Mortazavi, A; Zhang, J; Sonpavde, GP. Phase I/II study of ipilimumab plus nivolumab combined with sacituzumab govitecan in patients with metastatic cisplatinineligible urothelial carcinoma. JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Borges, VF; Chan, A; Lin, NU; Tonda, ME; Shilkrut, M; Alemany, CA. A phase 1b/2 dose escalation and expansion study of OP-1250 in combination with ribociclib or alpelisib in patients with advanced and/or metastatic estrogen receptor-positive (ER+)/HER2-negative (HER2-) breast cancer. JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Choueiri, TK; Eto, M; Motzer, R; De Giorgi, U; Buchler, T; Basappa, NS; Méndez-Vidal, MJ; Tjulandin, S; Park, SH; Melichar, B; Hutson, T; Alemany, C; McGregor, B; Powles, T; Grünwald, V; Alekseev, B; Rha, SY; Kopyltsov, E; Kapoor, A; Gordoa, TA; Goh, JC; Staehler, M; Merchan, JR; Xie, R; Perini, RF; Mody, K; McKenzie, J; Porta, C. Lenvatinib plus pembrolizumab versus sunitinib as first-line treatment of patients with advanced renal cell carcinoma (CLEAR): extended followup from the phase 3, randomised, open-label study. LANCET ONCOLOGY 10.1016/S1470-2045(23)00049-9

Khouzam, MS; Jacobsen, K; Boyer, JH; Zeeshan, A; Spurlock, D; Karas, TZ; Suarez-Cavelier, JE; Rinewalt, D; Bogar, L; Silvestry, S; Palmer, GJ; Accola, KD; Khouzam, N. Fractured sternal wire causing a cardiac laceration JOURNAL OF CARDIOTHORACIC SURGERY 10.1186/s13019-023-02452-6 Farinas, D; Nedimyer, JD; Vanetta, C; Boyer, J. Bochdalek. Hernia Recurrence Presenting as Bleeding From Gastric Varices in Adulthood AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348221121548

Eyerer, FIR; Bradshaw, G; Vasalos, P; Laser, JS; Chang, CC; Kim, AS; Olson, DR; Paler, RJ; Rosenbaum, JN; Walk, EE; Willis, JE; Yao, JJ; Yohe, SL. Getting Your Laboratory on Track With Neurotrophic Receptor Tyrosine Kinase. ARCHIVES OF PATHOLOGY & LABORATORY MEDICINE 10.5858/arpa.2022-0042-CP

Vaidya, M; Smith, J; Field, M; Sugaya, K Analysis of regulatory sequences in exosomal DNA of NANOGP8 PLOS ONE 10.1371/journal. pone.0280959

Vaidya, M; Sreerama, S; Gonzalez-Vega, M; Smith, J; Field, M; Sugaya, K. Coculture with Neural Stem Cells May Shift the Transcription Profile of Glioblastoma Multiforme towards Cancer-Specific Stemness. INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF MOLECULAR SCIENCES 10.3390/ ijms24043242

Smith, J; Field, M; Sugaya, K. Suppression of NANOG Expression Reduces Drug Resistance of Cancer Stem Cells in Glioblastoma GENES 10.3390/genes14061276

Recio, F; Vaccarello, L; Loar, P; Peddada, A; Scalise, CB; Kalashnikova, E; Beisch, T; Nicosia, B; Farmer, T; Dutta, P; ElNaggar, A; Liu, M; Holloway, R. Post-surgical ct DNA-based molecular residual disease detection in patients with stage I endometrial cancer. GYNECOLOGIC ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j.ygyno.2023.06.476

Recio, F; Orr, B; Castaneda, K; Saldivar, J; Chae, YK; Sindhu, H; Diaz-Arrastia, C; Grzankowski, K; Azzi, G; Scalise, CB; Kalashnikova, E; Nicosia, B; Beisch, T; Palsuledesai, C; ElNaggar, A; Liu, M; Holloway, R. Immunotherapy response monitoring using personalized circulating tumor DNA analysis in patients with relapsed gynecologic malignancies. GYNECOLOGIC ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j.ygyno.2023.06.415 Ackroyd, SA; Arguello, D; Ramos, P; Mahdi, H; ElNaggar, A; Winer, I; Holloway, R; Krivak, T; Jones, N; Turner, VG; Herzog, T; Chu, CSA; Brown, J; Mantia-Smaldone, G. Molecular portraits of clear cell ovarian and endometrial carcinoma with comparison to clear cell renal cell carcinoma. GYNECOLOGIC ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j.ygyno.2022.10.020

Randall, LM; O'Malley, DM; Monk, BJ; Coleman, RL; Gaillard, S; Adams, S; Duska, LR; Dalton, H; Holloway, RW; Huang, M; Chon, HS; Cloven, NG; Elnaggar, AC; O'Cearbhaill, RE; Waggoner, S; Tarkar, A; Striha, A; Nelsen, LM; Baines, A; Samnotra, V; Konstantinopoulos, PA. Niraparib and dostarlimab for the treatment of recurrent platinum-resistant ovarian cancer: results of a Phase II study (MOONSTONE/GOG-3032) GYNECOLOGIC ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j. vqvno.2023.10.005

Valabrega, G; Powell, MA; Hietanen, S; Miller, EM; Novak, Z; Holloway, R; Denschlag, D; Myers, T; Thijs, AM; Pennington, K; Gilbert, L; Fleming, E; Copeland, L; Gogoi, R; Podzielinski, I; Cloven, N; Meyers, O; Garside, J; Mirza, MR; Black, D. Patient-reported outcomes (PROs) in patients (pts) with mismatch repair deficient (dMMR)/ microsatellite instability-high (MSI-H) primary advanced or recurrent endometrial cancer (pA/rEC) in the ENGOT-EN6-NSGO/GOG3031/ RUBY trial ANNALS OF ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j. annonc.2023.09.1928

Atallah, SB; Larach, SW. Same-day colectomy: are we throwing caution to the wind? TECHNIQUES IN COLOPROCTOLOGY 10.1007/ s10151-023-02861-8

McDonald, M; Shirk, JD The Effect of Digital Three-Dimensional Reality Models on Patient Counseling for Renal Masses J SLS-JOURNAL OF THE SOCIETY OF LAPAROENDOSCOPIC SURGEONS 10.4293/JSLS.2022.00084

Horn, M; Curran, E; Seo, J; Venkatraman, M; Lin, HM; Ang, S; Pompilus, F; Whitty, JA; Zhang, J; Mekhail, T Perception of Benefits and Risks of Treatments in Patients with Metastatic NSCLC with EGFRex20ins JOURNAL OF THORACIC ONCOLOGY Aggarwal, V; Xiu, J; Nagasaka, M; Nieva, J; Mekhail, T; Pai, S; Khoury, LM; Lycan, T; Naqash, AR; Kareff, SA; Ocejo, A; Halmos, B; Cheng, H; VanderWalde, A; Borghaei, H; Rodriguez, E; Liu, S; Ma, P; Kim, C. Molecular Characterization of Non-small Cell Lung Cancer in People Living with HIV or Solid Organ Transplants JOURNAL OF THORACIC ONCOLOGY

Popat, S; Ramalingam, S; Zhou, CC; Kim, T; Yang, J; Riely, G; Mekhail, T; Nguyen, D; Campelo, MRG; Felip, E; Misch, D; Kaur, M; Bunn, V; Lin, HM; Zhang, PK; Janne, P. Mobocertinib in previously treated patients with EGFR exon 20 insertion (ex20ins) + metastatic NSCLC (mNSCLC): updated results from a phase 1/2 study LUNG CANCER

Campelo, MRG; Zhou, CC; Ramalingam, SS; Lin, HM; Kim, TM; Riely, GJ; Mekhail, T; Nguyen, D; Goodman, E; Mehta, M; Popat, S; Jänne, PA. Mobocertinib (TAK-788) in EGFR Exon 20 Insertion+ Metastatic NSCLC: Patient-Reported Outcomes from EXCLAIM Extension Cohort. JOURNAL OF CLINICAL MEDICINE 10.3390/ jcm12010112

Yang, JCH; Zhou, CC; Jänne, PA; Ramalingam, SS; Kim, TM; Riely, GJ; Spira, Al; Piotrowska, Z; Mekhail, T; Campelo, MRG; Felip, E; Bazhenova, L; Jin, S; Kaur, M; Diderichsen, PM; Gupta, N; Bunn, V; Lin, JC; Churchill, E; Mehta, M; Nguyen, D. Characterization and management of adverse events observed with mobocertinib (TAK-788) treatment for EGFR exon 20 insertion-positive non-small cell lung cancer. EXPERT REVIEW OF ANTICANCER THERAPY 10.1080/14737140.2023.2157815

Bustamante-Lopez, L; Habib, D; Pogany, C; Nassif, G; Albert, M; Soliman, MK; Monson, JRT; DeBeche-Adams, T. Large rectal diverticulum in the setting of pelvic organ prolapse treated with robotic ventral mesh rectopexy: a case report TRANSLATIONAL CANCER RESEARCH10.21037/tcr-22-2676

Bustamante-Lopez, LA; Allawi, A; Yu, D; Devane, L; Kelly, J; Garcia-Henriquez, N; Monson, JRT. Unusual presentation of a neuroendocrine tumor in the ileostomy specimen after rectal cancer treatment: case report TRANSLATIONAL CANCER RESEARCH10.21037/tcr-22-2270 Wright, JP; Monson, JRT; Albert, MR. Lynch Syndrome Diagnosed During Pregnancy Presenting as Acute Ileocolic Intussusception in the Third Trimester American SURGEON 10.1177/0003134820952358

Devane, LA; Monson, JRT; Soliman, MK. Robotic-Assisted Deloyers Procedure Diseases OF THE COLON & RECTUM 10.1097/ DCR.000000000002677

Bustamante-Lopez, L; Sulbaran, M; Changoor, NR; Tilahun, Y; Garcia-Henriquez, N; Albert, M; Soliman, M; Monson, JRT; Pepe, J. Impact of bariatric surgery on early-onset colorectal cancer risk: a systematic review and metaanalysis Updates IN SURGERY 10.1007/s13304-023-01527-2

Fuglestad, MA; Monson, JR. Medical and surgical management of enterocutaneous fistula Seminars IN COLON AND RECTAL SURGERY 10.1016/j.scrs.2023.100987

Wright, JP; Guerrero, WM; Lucking, JR; Bustamante-Lopez, L; Monson, JRT The doublebarrel wet colostomy: An alternative for urinary diversion after pelvic exenteration SURGEON-JOURNAL OF THE ROYAL COLLEGES OF SURGEONS OF EDINBURGH AND IRELAND 10.1016/j.surge.2023.03.004

Dietz, D; Padula, W; Zheng, H; Monson, J; Pronovost, PJ VALUE AS THE NEXT INNOVATION IN RECTAL CANCER SURGERY: A REVIEW VALUE IN HEALTH

Srinivasaiah, N; Ravishankar, N; Kuriakose, MA; Monson, JR; Hargest, RA. Qualitative Study of Decision-making (DM) in Surgery and Cancer Care: an Indian Perspective INDIAN JOURNAL OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY 10.1007/s13193-022-01521-x

Brady, JT; Bingmer, K; Bliggenstorfer, J; Xu, ZM; Fleming, FJ; Remzi, FH; Monson, JRT; Wexner, SD; Dietz, DW. Could meeting the standards of the National Accreditation Program for Rectal Cancer in the National Cancer Database improve patient outcomes? COLORECTAL DISEASE 10.1111/codi.16503 Dietz, DW; Padula, WV; Zheng, HK; Monson, JRT; Pronovost, PJ. Improving Value in Surgery Opportunities in Rectal Cancer Care. A Surgical Perspective. ANNALS OF SURGERY 10.1097/ SLA.00000000005751

Moschovas, MC; Loy, DG; Jaber, A; Saikali, S; Rogers, T; Kind, S; Patel, V. Technical and anatomical challenges to approach roboticassisted radical prostatectomy in patients with Urolift[®]. INTERNATIONAL BRAZ J UROL 10.1590/ S1677-5538.IBJU.2023.9905

Salvino, M; Ayuso, SA; Scarola, GT; Lu, CD; Saikali, SW; Patel, VR. High-Volume Centers Are Associated with Decreased Length of Stay and Readmission after Surgery for Prostate Cancer JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN COLLEGE OF SURGEONS

Moschovas, MC; Abdel, J; Saikali, S; Bhat, S; Sandri, M; Loy, D; Rogers, T; Patel, V. Impacts on functional and oncological outcomes of roboticassisted radical prostatectomy 10 years after the taskforce recommendations against PSA screening. EUROPEAN UROLOGY

Govorov, A; Kolontarev, K; Diyakov, ; Arutyunyan, P; Moschovas, M; Jaber, A; Patel, V; Pushkar, D. Treatment of Zinner syndrome with robotassisted surgery. EUROPEAN UROLOGY

Moschovas, MC; Loy, D; Patel, E; Sandri, M; Moser, D; Patel, V. Comparison between intraand postoperative outcomes of the da Vinci SP and da Vinci Xi robotic platforms in patients undergoing radical prostatectomy. JOURNAL OF ROBOTIC SURGERY 10.1007/s11701-023-01563-5

Sighinolfi, MC; Terzoni, S; Scanferla, E; Bianchi, PP; Formisano, G; Gaia, G; Marconi, AM; Chiumello, D; Patel, V; Moschovas, MC; Turri, F; Dell'Orto, P; Maruccia, S; Grasso, A; Sangalli, M; Centanni, S; Stocco, M; Assumma, S; Sarchi, L; Calcagnile, T; Panio, E; Bozzini, G; Rocco, B. Impact of hands-on practice with HugoRAS and Versius System simulators on the attractiveness of robotic surgery among medical and nurse undergraduate students. JOURNAL OF ROBOTIC SURGERY 10.1007/s11701-023-01543-9 Alfano, CG; Moschovas, MC; Montagne, V; Soto, I; Porter, J; Patel, V; Ureña, R; Bodden, E. Implementation and outcomes of Hugo[™] RAS System in robotic-assisted radical prostatectomy. INTERNATIONAL BRAZ J UROL 10.1590/S1677-5538.IBJU.2023.9902

Alahdal, M; Perera, RA; Moschovas, MC; Patel, V; Perera, RJ. Current advances of liquid biopsies in prostate cancer: Molecular biomarkers. MOLECULAR THERAPY-ONCOLYTICS 10.1016/j. omto.2023.07.004

Jaber, AR; Moschovas, MC; Rogers, T; Saikali, S; Perera, R; Loy, DG; Sandri, M; Roof, S; Diaz, K; Ortiz, C; Patel, V. Simultaneous hernia repair following robotic-assisted radical prostatectomy is safe with low rates of meshrelated complications. JOURNAL OF ROBOTIC SURGERY 10.1007/s11701-023-01574-2

Patel, E; Saikali, S; Mascarenhas, A; Moschovas, MC; Patel, V. Muscle fatigue and physical discomfort reported by surgeons performing robotic-assisted surgery: a multinational survey. JOURNAL OF ROBOTIC SURGERY 10.1007/ s11701-023-01608-9

Noël, J; Moschovas, MC; Sandri, M; Jaber, AR; Rogers, T; Patel, V. Comparing the outcomes of robotic assisted radical prostatectomy in black and white men: Experience of a high-volume center. INTERNATIONAL BRAZ J UROL 10.1590/ S1677-5538.IBJU.2022.9979

Bhat, KRS; Nathan, A; Moschovas, MC; Nathan, S; Patel, VR. Outcomes of salvage robotassisted radical prostatectomy in patients who had primary focal versus whole-gland ablation: a multicentric study. JOURNAL OF ROBOTIC SURGERY 10.1007/s11701-023-01738-0

Youssef, SC; Haram, K; Noël, J; Patel, V; Porter, J; Dasgupta, P; Hachach-Haram, N. Evolution of the digital operating room: the place of video technology in surgery. LANGENBECKS ARCHIVES OF SURGERY 10.1007/s00423-023-02830-7 Noël, J; Ahmed, S; Mascarenhas, A; Stirt, D; Moschovas, M; Patel, E; Reddy, S; Bhat, S; Rogers, T; Patel, V. Impact of human placental derivative allografts on functional and oncological outcomes after radical prostatectomy: a literature review. JOURNAL OF ROBOTIC SURGERY 10.1007/s11701-022-01433-6

Noël, J; Mascarenhas, A; Nwaiwu, CA; Liu, Y; Moschovas, M; Buharin, VE; Oberlin, J; Mehrotra, S; Dechert, AF; Kim, PCW; Patel, V. Laser speckle contrast imaging compared with indocyanine green in renal perfusion of a porcine model. CURRENT UROLOGY 10.1097/ CU9.000000000000155

Sighinolfi, MC; Menezes, AD; Patel, V; Moschovas, M; Assumma, S; Calcagnile, T; Panio, E; Sangalli, M; Turri, F; Sarchi, L; Micali, S; Varca, V; Annino, F; Leonardo, C; Bozzini, G; Cacciamani, G; Gregori, A; Morini, E; Terzoni, S; Eissa, A; Rocco, B. Three-Dimensional Customized Imaging Reconstruction for Urological Surgery: Diffusion and Role in Real-Life Practice from an International Survey. JOURNAL OF PERSONALIZED MEDICINE 10.3390/jpm13101435

de Almeida, R Jr; Thomas, J; Mason, MM; Becerra, MF; Merhe, A; Reis, IM; Kwon, D; Soodana-Prakash, N; Tewari, A; Patel, V; Wagaskar, V; Konety, B; Kasraeian, A; Czarniecki, S; Thoreson, GR; Kim, EH; Swain, S; Parekh, DJ; Punnen, S. Optimum threshold of the 4Kscore for biopsy in men with negative or indeterminate multiparametric magnetic resonance imaging. BJUI COMPASS 10.1002/bco2.235

Thomas, J; Atluri, S; Zucker, I; Reis, I; Kwon, D; Kim, E; Tewari, A; Patel, V; Wagaskar, V; Konety, B; Kasraeian, A; Czarniecki, S; Thoreson, G; Soodana-Prakash, N; Ritch, C; Nahar, B; Gonzalgo, M; Kava, B; Parekh, D; Punnen, SA multi-institutional study of 1,111 men with 4K score, multiparametric magnetic resonance imaging, and prostate biopsy. UROLOGIC ONCOLOGY-SEMINARS AND ORIGINAL INVESTIGATIONS 10.1016/j.urolonc.2023.07.001 Soputro, NA; Ferguson, EL; Ramos-Carpinteyro, R; Calvo, RS; Nguyen, J; Moschovas, MC; Wilder, S; Chavali, JS; Okhawere, KE; De La Rosa, RS; Saini, I; Peabody, J; Badani, KK; Rogers, C; Joseph, J; Patel, V; Stifelman, M; Ahmed, M; Crivellaro, S; Kim, M; Nix, J; Kaouk, J. Low Risk of Postoperative Hernia Following Single-port Robot-assisted Radical Prostatectomy: A Report From the Single-port Advanced Research Consortium (SPARC)UROLOGY 10.1016/j. urology.2023.07.002

Soputro, NA; Chavali, JS; Ferguson, EL; Ramos-Carpinteyro, R; Calvo, RS; Nguyen, J; Moschovas, MC; Wilder, S; Okhawere, K; de la Rosa, RS; Saini, I; Peabody, J; Badani, KK; Rogers, C; Joseph, J; Nix, J; Patel, V; Stifelman, M; Ahmed, M; Crivellaro, S; Kim, M; Kaouk, JH. Complications of single-port robot-assisted radical prostatectomy: multi-institutional analysis from the Single-Port Advanced Research Consortium (SPARC)BJU INTERNATIONAL 10.1111/bju.16228

Bravi, CA; Mazzone, E; Dell'oglio, P; Moschovas, MC; Martini, A; Rosiello, G; Piazza, P; Mottaran, A; Paciotti, M; Sarchi, L; Puliatti, S; Knipper, S; De Groote, R; Schiavina, R; Rocco, B; Galfano, A; Briganti, A; Montorsi, F; Patel, V; Mottre, A. A nomogram to predict pathologic T2 stage in candidates to robot-assisted radical prostatectomy with iT3 prostate cancer on preoperative multiparametric MRI: results from a multi-institutional collaboration. MINERVA UROLOGY AND NEPHROLOGY10.23736/ S2724-6051.22.04992-8

Bravi, CA; Dell'Oglio, P; Mazzone, E; Moschovas, MC; Falagario, U; Piazza, P; Scarcella, S; Bednarz, C; Sarchi, L; Tappero, S; Knipper, S; De Groote, R; Sjoberg, D; Schiavina, R; Suardi, N; Terrone, C; Autorino, R; Carrieri, G; Galosi, A; Galfano, A; Briganti, A; Montorsi, F; Patel, V; Vickers, A; Mottrie, A. The Surgical Learning Curve for Biochemical Recurrence After Robot-assisted Radical Prostatectomy. EUROPEAN UROLOGY ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j. euo.2022.06.010 Bravi, CA; Dall'Oglio, P; Mazzone, E; De, GR; Falagario, U; Schiavina, R; Piazza, P; Borghesi, M; Scarcella, S; Moschovas, MC; Turri, F; Andras, ; Di, MF; Carrieri, G; Terrone, C; Autorino, R; Patel,V ; Porpiglia, F; Bocciardi, A; Minervini, A; Montorsi, F; Rha, KH; Mottrie, A. The surgical learning curve for positive surgical margins after robot-assisted radical prostatectomy: Results from a multi-institutional collaboration. EUROPEAN UROLOGY

Monreal, AJ; Profeta, B; Bloom, SW; Eubanks, S. Inverted Meckel's Diverticulum Causing Adult Intussusception after Blunt Trauma. AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231167400

Caline McCarthy, Amendha Ware, Jay A Redan. Jejunal Intussusception Secondary to Pancreatic and Gastric Heterotopia in a 23-year-oldCRSLS 10.4293/CRS:S.2023.00018

Jay Redan, Caline McCarthy, Caroline Baughn. Dressings for Wound Infection Prophylaxis in Colorectal Surgery: A Review. SURG TECHNOLOGY INTERNATIONAL10.52198/23. STI.42.GS1697

Eliason, MJ; Wang, AS; Lim, J; Beegle, RD; Seidman, MD. Are Computed Tomography Scans Necessary for the Diagnosis of Peritonsillar Abscess? CUREUS JOURNAL OF MEDICAL SCIENCE 10.7759/cureus.34820

Shridhar, R; Blinn, P; Huston, J; Meredith, KL. Outcomes of adjuvant radiation therapy after chemotherapy in resected extrahepatic cholangiocarcinoma: A National Cancer Database analysis CANCER 10.1002/cncr.34625

Kis, B; Shridhar, R; Mhaskar, R; Gyano, M; Frakes, JM; El-Haddad, G; Choi, J; Kim, RD; Hoffe, SE. Radioembolization with Yttrium-90 Glass Microspheres as a First-Line Treatment for Unresectable Intrahepatic Cholangiocarcinoma-A Prospective Feasibility Study. JOURNAL OF VASCULAR AND INTERVENTIONAL RADIOLOGY 10.1016/j. jvir.2023.05.026

Meredith, KL; LeBlanc, G; Takahashi, C; Huston, J; Shridhar, R. Prediction of risk factors associated with readmission after robotic esophagectomy. JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY Maramara, T; Shridhar, R; Blinn, P; Huston, J; Meredith, K. Timing After Neoadjuvant Therapy Predicts Mortality in Patients Undergoing Esophagectomy: a Propensity Score-Matched Analysis. JOURNAL OF GASTROINTESTINAL SURGERY 10.1007/s11605-023-05851-1

LeBlanc, G; Blinn, PA; Huston, J; Shridhar, R; Meredith, KA. Decade Experience with Robotic Assisted Trans-Thoracic Esophagectomy ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY

Takahashi, C; Glasser, J; Schuster, C; Huston, J; Shridhar, R; Meredith, K. Comparative outcomes of laparoscopic and robotic approaches to gastrectomy: a National Cancer Database study SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/ s00464-023-10204-9

LeBlanc, G; Takahashi, C; Huston, J; Shridhar, R; Meredith, KThe use of indocyanine green (ICYG) angiography intraoperatively to evaluate gastric conduit perfusion during esophagectomy: does it impact surgical decision-making? SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/s00464-023-10258-9

Palm, RF; Boyer, E; Kim, DW; Denbo, J; Hodul, PJ; Malafa, M; Fleming, JB; Shridhar, R; Chuong, MD; Mellon, EA; Frakes, JM; Hoffe, SE. Neoadjuvant chemotherapy and stereotactic body radiation therapy for borderline resectable pancreas adenocarcinoma: influence of vascular margin status and type of chemotherapy HPB 10.1016/j. hpb.2023.04.019

Gireesh, ED; Skinner, H; Seo, J; Ching, P; Hyeong, LK; Baumgartner, J; Gurupur, V. Deep neural networks and gradient-weighted class activation mapping to classify and analyze EEGINTELLIGENT DECISION TECHNOLOGIES-NETHERLANDS 10.3233/IDT-228040

Baumgartner, JE; Ajmal, FQ; Baumgartner, ME; Seo, JH; Hussain, A; Westerveld, M; Skinner, HJ; Claudio, AO; Gireesh, E; Cummiskey, A; Manthripragada, L; Lee, KH. Palliation for catastrophic nonlocalizing epilepsy: a retrospective case series of complete corpus callosotomy at a single institution. JOURNAL OF NEUROSURGERY-PEDIATRICS 10.3171/2023.7.PEDS23119 Jamir Pitton Rissardo, Ana Leticia Fornari Caprara, Maritsa Casares, Holly J Skinner, Umair Hamid Amtiseizure Medication-Induced Alopecia: A Literature Reivew. MEDICINES (BASEL) 10.3390/medicines10060035

Leal, T; Socinski, MA. Emerging agents for the treatment of advanced or metastatic NSCLC without actionable genomic alterations with progression on first-line therapy EXPERT REVIEW OF ANTICANCER THERAPY 10.1080/14737140.2023.2235895

Naidoo, J; Duran-Pacheco, G; Maiya, V; Socinski, M; Sonpavde, GP; Puente, J; Essioux, L; Carter, CA; Cardona, JV; Mohindra, R; Chandler, SG. Correlation of safety and efficacy in atezolizumab therapy across indications ANNALS OF ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j. annonc.2023.09.815

Shaverdashvili, K; Reyes, V; Wang, H; Mehta, D; Marsh, C; Waas, JK; Vanderweele, RA; Peracha, SM; Liang, HM; Socinski, MA; Gerber, DE; Dowell, JE; Villaruz, LC. A phase II clinical trial evaluating the safety and efficacy of durvalumab as first line therapy in advanced and metastatic non-small cell lung cancer patients with Eastern Cooperative Oncology Group performance status of 2E CLINICAL MEDICINE 10.1016/j. eclinm.2023.102317

Pellini, B; Madison, R; Childress, M; Miller, ST; Cheng, JH; Huang, RSP; Krainock, M; Gupta, P; Zou, W; Shames, DS; Moshkevich, S; Ballinger, M; Liu, MC; Young, A; Srivastava, MK; Oxnard, GR; Socinski, MA. Circulating tumor DNA (ctDNA) monitoring to inform maintenance outcomes in patients (pts) with advanced NSCLC treated with induction atezolizumab plus carboplatin plus nabpaclitaxel (A plus CnP). JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Socinski, MA; He, K; Li, TH; Chen, D; He, K; Liu, Y; Zheng, P. PRESERVE-003: Phase 3, two-stage, randomized study of ONC-392 versus docetaxel in metastatic non-small cell lung cancers that progressed on PD-1/PD-L1 inhibitors. JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY. Assaf, ZJF; Zou, W; Fine, AD; Socinski, MA; Young, A; Lipson, D; Freidin, JF; Kennedy, M; Polisecki, E; Nishio, M; Fabrizio, D; Oxnard, GR; Cummings, C; Rode, A; Reck, M; Patil, NS; Lee, M; Shames, DS; Schulze, K. A longitudinal circulating tumor DNA-based model associated with survival in metastatic non-small-cell lung cancer. NATURE MEDICINE 10.1038/s41591-023-02226-6

Owen, JS; Rackley, RJ; Hummel, MA; Roepcke, S; Huang, HN; Liu, MR; Idris, TA; Murugesan, SMN; Marwah, A; Loganathan, S; Ranganna, G; Barve, A; Waller, CF; Socinski, MA. Population Pharmacokinetics of MYL-1402O, a Proposed Biosimilar to Bevacizumab and Reference Product (Avastin®) in Patients with Non-squamous Non-small Cell Lung Cancer. EUROPEAN JOURNAL OF DRUG METABOLISM AND PHARMACOKINETICS 10.1007/s13318-023-00855-3

Bruno, R; Marchand, M; Yoshida, K; Chan, PYS; Li, HC; Zou, W; Mercier, F; Chanu, P; Wu, B; Lee, A; Li, CZ; Jin, JY; Maitland, ML; Reck, M; Socinski, MA. Tumor Dynamic Model-Based Decision Support for Phase Ib/II Combination Studies: A Retrospective Assessment Based on Resampling of the Phase III Study IMpower150. CLINICAL CANCER RESEARCH 10.1158/1078-0432.CCR-22-2323

Pellini, B; Madison, RW; Childress, MA; Miller, ST; Gjoerup, O; Cheng, JS; Huang, RSP; Krainock, M; Gupta, P; Zou, W; Shames, DS; Moshkevich, S; Ballinger, M; Liu, MC; Young, A; Srivastava, MK; Oxnard, GR; Socinski, MA. Circulating Tumor DNA Monitoring on Chemo-immunotherapy for Risk Stratification in Advanced Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer. CLINICAL CANCER RESEARCH 10.1158/1078-0432.CCR-23-1578

Le, X; Robichaux, JP; Nilsson, MB; Ramaswamy, V; Ravichandran, A; Wu, J; Elamin, YY; Hong, L; Udagawa, H; Socinski, M; Bhat, G; Lebel, F; Vincent, S; Bunn, V; Su, Z; Lawson, J; Cross, J; Heymach, J. Differential impact of EGFR exon 20 insertion location on tyrosine kinase inhibitor sensitivity ANNALS OF ONCOLOGY. 10.1016/j. annonc.2023.09.2410 Villaruz, LC; Socinski, MA; Weiss. Guidance for clinicians and patients with non-small cell lung cancer in the time of precision medicine. FRONTIERS IN ONCOLOGY 10.3389/ fonc.2023.1124167

Li, LX; Cappuzzo, F; Matos, I; Socinski, MA; Hopkins, AM; Sorich, MJ. Low Risk of Hyperprogression with First-Line Chemoimmunotherapy for Advanced Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer: Pooled Analysis of 7 Clinical TrialsONCOLOGIST 10.1093/oncolo/oyad043

Socinski, MA; Jotte, RM; Cappuzzo, F; Nishio, M; Mok, TSK; Reck, M; Finley, GG; Kaul, MD; Yu, W; Paranthaman, N; Bara, I; West, HJ Association of Immune-Related Adverse Events With Efficacy of Atezolizumab in Patients With Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer Pooled Analyses of the Phase 3 IMpower130, IMpower132, and IMpower150 Randomized Clinical Trials JAMA ONCOLOGY 10.1001/jamaoncol.2022.7711

Raez, LE; Baca, Y; Carracedo, C; Vanderwalde, A; Nabhan, C; Nagasaka, M; Nieva, J; Mandani, H; Borghaei, H; Socinski, M; Khan, H; Wozniak, A; Lopes, G; Liu, S. Acquired EGFR Resistant Mutations and Co-mutations in Tumors Of Nonsmall Cell Lung Cancer Patients Treated With Tyrosine Kinase Inhibitors (TKI)JOURNAL OF THORACIC ONCOLOGY

Nagasaka, M; Brazel, D; Baca, Y; Xiu, JN; Al-Hallak, MN; Kim, C; Nieva, J; Swensen, JJ; Spetzler, D; Korn, WM; Socinski, MA; Raez, LE; Halmos, B; Ou, SHIPan-tumor survey of RET fusions as detected by next-generation RNA sequencing identified RET fusion positive colorectal carcinoma as a unique molecular subset TRANSLATIONAL ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j. tranon.2023.101744

Hsu, RB; Chen, D; Xia, B; Feldman, R; Cozen, W; Raez, LE; Borghaei, H; Kim, C; Nagasaka, M; Mamdani, H; Vanderwalde, AM; Lopes, G; Socinski, MA; Wozniak, AJ; Spira, Al; Liu, SV; Nieva, JJ. Impact of gender and mutational differences in hormone receptor expressing non-small cell lung cancer FRONTIERS IN ONCOLOGY 10.3389/fonc.2023.1215524 Bodor, JN; Patel, JD; Wakelee, HA; Levy, BP; Borghaei, H; Pellini, B; Costello, MR; Dowell, JE; Finley, G; Huang, CH; Neal, JW; Nieva, JJ; Puri, S; Socinski, MA; Thomas, C; Ross, EA; Litwin, S; Clapper, ML; Treat, J Phase II Randomized Trial of Carboplatin, Pemetrexed, and Bevacizumab With and Without Atezolizumab in Stage IV Nonsquamous Non-Small-Cell Lung Cancer Patients Who Harbor a Sensitizing EGFR Mutation or Have Never Smoked CLINICAL LUNG CANCER 10.1016/j.cllc.2023.05.003

Cornelissen, R; Prelaj, A; Sun, S; Baik, C; Wollner, M; Haura, EB; Mamdani, H; Riess, JW; Cappuzzo, F; Garassino, MC; Heymach, VJ; Socinski, MA; Leu, SY; Bhat, G; Lebel, F; Le, XN Poziotinib in Treatment-Naive NSCLC Harboring HER2 Exon 20 Mutations: ZENITH20-4, A Multicenter, Multicohort, Open-Label, Phase 2 Trial (Cohort 4) JOURNAL OF THORACIC ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j. jtho.2023.03.016

Piotrowska, Z; Tan, DSW; Smit, EF; Spira, AI; Soo, RA; Nguyen, D; Lee, VHF; Yang, JCH; Velcheti, V; Wrangle, JM; Socinski, MA; Koczywas, M; Janik, JE; Jones, J; Yu, HA Safety, Tolerability, and Antitumor Activity of Zipalertinib Among Patients With Non-Small-Cell Lung Cancer Harboring Epidermal Growth Factor Receptor Exon 20 Insertions JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY 10.1200/JCO.23.00152

Anika Mang , Wei Zou , Vinzent Rolny , Martin Reck , Daniel Cigoianu , Katja Schulze , Stefan Holdenrieder , Mark A Socinski , David S Shames , Birgit Wehnl , Namrata S Patil Combined use of CYFRA 21-1 and CA 125 predicts survival of patients with metastatic NSCLC and stable disease in IMpower150 TUMOUR BIOLOGY 10.3233/TUB-230001

Sweet, JJ; Boone, KB; Denney, RL; Hebben, N; Marcopolus, BA; Morgan, JE; Nelson, NW; Westerveld, M Forensic neuropsychology: History and current status CLINICAL NEUROPSYCHOLOGIST 10.1080/13854046.2022.2078740 Li, DN; Gruber, SB; Iyer, S; Gupta, S; Tejani, MReal-world clinical effectiveness of sorafenib among patients with unresectable hepatocellular carcinoma at two centers in the United States WORLD JOURNAL OF GASTROINTESTINAL ONCOLOGY 10.4251/wjgo. v15.i10.1796

Badri, N; Zittel, J; Baran, AM; Dotan, E; Hubbard, JM; Noel, MS; Hezel, AF; Tejani, MA; Mohile, SG Regorafenib in older adults with metastatic colorectal cancer: A multi-center, single arm phase II trial JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Janelsins, MC; Gada, U; Culakova, E; Tejani, MA; Ahles, T; Bautista, J; O'Rourke, MA; Berenberg, JL; Le-Lindqwister, N; McCormack, SE; Rasheed, H; Morrow, GR; Mustian, KM; Peppone, LJ; Mohile, SG; Dunne, RFNationwide phase II randomized controlled trial of lowdose ibuprofen vs placebo for cancer-related cognitive impairment (CRCI) JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Klempner, SJ; Sonbol, BB; Wainberg, ZA; Uronis, HE; Chiu, VK; Scott, AJ; Iqbal, S; Tejani, MA; Stilian, MC; Thoma, M; Kagey, M; Baum, J; Sirard, CA; Altura, RA; Ajani, JAA phase 2 study (DisTinGuish) of DKN-01 in combination with tislelizumab plus chemotherapy as first-line (1L) therapy in patients with advanced gastric or GEJ adenocarcinoma (GEA) JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Wasan, HS; Harding, JJ; Fan, J; Oh, DY; Choi, HJ; Kim, JW; Chang, HM; Bao, L; Sun, H; Macarulla, T; Xie, F; Metges, JP; Ying, J; Bridgewater, JA; Tejani, M; Chen, EY; Ducreux, MP; Ma, J; Garfin, P; Pant, S Quality of life (QoL) outcomes in patients (pts) with zanidatamab (zani)-treated HER2-positive (HER2+) biliary tract cancer (BTC) in the phase IIb HERIZON-BTC-01 study ANNALS OF ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j. annonc.2023.09.1394 Pant, S; Fan, J; Oh, DY; Choi, HJ; Kim, JW; Chang, HM; Bao, L; Sun, HC; Mercade, TM; Xie, F; Metges, JP; Jieer, Y; Bridgewater, JA; Tejani, MA; Chen, EYS; Wasan, HS; Ducreux, MP; Ma, JF; Garfin, PM; Harding, JJ Results from the pivotal phase (Ph) 2b HERIZON-BTC-01 study: Zanidatamab in previously-treated HER2amplified biliary tract cancer (BTC) JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Harding, JJ; Fan, J; Oh, DY; Choi, HJ; Kim, JW; Chang, HM; Bao, LQ; Sun, HC; Macarulla, T; Xie, F; Metges, JP; Ying, JE; Bridgewater, J; Lee, MA; Tejani, MA; Chen, EY; Kim, DU; Wasan, H; Ducreux, M; Bao, YY; Boyken, L; Ma, JF; Garfin, P; Pant, S Zanidatamab for HER2-amplified, unresectable, locally advanced or metastatic biliary tract cancer (HERIZON-BTC-01): a multicentre, single-arm, phase 2b study LANCET ONCOLOGY 10.1016/S1470-2045(23)00242-5

Georges Azzi , Mehrad Tavallai , Vasily N Aushev , Allyson Koyen Malashevich , Gregory P Botta , Mohamedtaki A Tejani , Diana Hanna , Shifra Krinshpun , Meenakshi Malhotra , Adham Jurdi , Alexey Aleshin , Pashtoon M Kasi Using Tumor-Informed Ciculating Tumor DNA (ctDNA)-Based Testing for Patients with Anal Squamous Cell Carcinoma ONCOLOGIST 10.1093/oncolo/ oyac249

Melendez-Padilla, F; Lavigne, AK; Mastroianni, D; Romero, Alnterdisciplinary Approach to Longstanding Intractable Nausea and Nomiting in a 30-Year-Old Patient with Advanced Testicular Cancer and Renal Failure JOURNAL OF PAIN AND SYMPTOM MANAGEMENT

Hasan, MF; Campbell, AR; Croom-Perez, TJ; Oyer, JL; Dieffenthaller, TA; Robles-Carrillo, LD; Cash, CA; Eloriaga, JE; Kumar, S; Andersen, BW; Kararoudi, MN; Tullius, BP; Lee, DA; Copik, AJ Knockout of the inhibitory receptor TIGIT enhances the antitumor response of ex vivo expanded NK cells and prevents fratricide with therapeutic Fc-active TIGIT antibodies JOURNAL FOR IMMUNOTHERAPY OF CANCER 10.1136/jitc-2023-007502

Smith, DM; Schafer, JR; Tullius, B; Witkam, L; Paust, S Natural killer cells for antiviral therapy SCIENCE TRANSLATIONAL MEDICINE Mirza, MR; Chase, DM; Slomovitz, BM; Christensen, RD; Novák, Z; Black, D; Gilbert, L; Sharma, S; Valabrega, G; Landrum, LM; Hanker, LC; Stuckey, A; Boere, I; Gold, MA; Auranen, A; Pothuri, B; Cibula, D; McCourt, C; Raspagliesi, F; Shahin, MS; Gill, SE; Monk, BJ; Buscema, J; Herzog, TJ; Copeland, LJ; Tian, M; He, Z; Stevens, S; Zografos, E; Coleman, RL; Powell, MA Dostarlimab for Primary Advanced or Recurrent Endometrial Cancer NEW ENGLAND JOURNAL OF MEDICINE 10.1056/ NEJMoa2216334

Sonpavde, GP; Nielsen, SM; Heald, B; Hatchell, KE; Esplin, ED; Nassar, AGermline genetic testing of patients with penile carcinoma. JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Ghatalia, P; Kaur, J; Sonpavde, G Muscle invasive bladder cancer: where is the field headed? EXPERT OPINION ON BIOLOGICAL THERAPY 10.1080/14712598.2023.2238607

Luceno, CF; Jeon, WJ; Samaeekia, R; Shin, J; Sonpavde, GP Precision Medicine to Treat Urothelial Carcinoma-The Way ForwardCANCERS 10.3390/cancers15113024

Jain, RK; Singh, AM; Wang, XF; Guevara-Patiño, JA; Sonpavde, G Emerging monoclonal antibody therapies in the treatment of metastatic urothelial carcinoma EXPERT OPINION ON EMERGING DRUGS 10.1080/14728214.2023.2186398

Galsky, MD; Sonpavde, GP; Bloudek, B; Farrar, M; Hepp, Z; Timmons, J; Powles, TSIMULATED MOS OF GEMCITABINE plus CARBOPLATIN ± MAINTENANCE AVELUMAB THERAPY OR ENFORTUMAB VEDOTIN plus PEMBROLIZUMAB IN FIRST-LINE TREATMENT OF LA/MUC IN PATIENTS INELIGIBLE FOR CISPLATIN USING DISEASE MODELINGVALUE IN HEALTH

Singh, AM; Guevara-Patino, JA; Wang, XF; Li, RG; Sonpavde, G; Jain, RK Antibody-Drug Conjugates in the Treatment of Urothelial CancerBIODRUGS 10.1007/s40259-023-00606-5 El Zarif, T; Thomas, J; Bin Riaz, I; Freeman, D; Epstein, I; Nuzzo, PV; Davidsohn, M; McClure, H; Matar, A; Kalluri, U; Yadav, R; Mantia, C; Ravi, P; McGregor, BA; Sonpavde, GP Association of peripheral blood neutrophil-lymphocyte ratio (NLR) and red cell distribution width (RDW) with immune checkpoint inhibitors (ICIs) for metastatic urothelial carcinoma (mUC). JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Galsky, MD; Sonpavde, GP; Bloudek, B; Farrar, M; Hepp, Z; Timmons, J; Dillon, R; Powles, TSIMULATING THE IMPACT OF FIRST-LINE TREATMENT CHOICE ON SURVIVAL AMONG PATIENTS WITH LOCALLY ADVANCED/ METASTATIC UROTHELIAL CARCINOMA CONSIDERED CISPLATIN INELIGIBLEVALUE IN HEALTH

Ranganathan, S; Riveros, C; Xu, JQ; Geng, M; Huang, E; Anis, M; Muhammad, T; Zhang, J; Efstathiou, E; Wallis, CJD; Sonpavde, GP; Satkunasivam, R Chemotherapy, immunotherapy, or combination first-line treatment for metastatic urothelial carcinoma of the bladder: A large real-world experience. JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Riveros, C; Ranganathan, S; Haque, W; Xu, JQ; Geng, M; Anis, M; Muhammad, T; Farach, AM; Teh, BS; Wallis, CJD; Sonpavde, GP; Satkunasivam, R Comparative real-world survival outcomes of muscle-invasive bladder cancer treated with bladder-only vs. wholepelvis concurrent chemoradiation. JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Sadeghi, S; Siddiqi, I; Ashouri, K; Tsao-Wei, DD; Cogan, JP; Jackovich, A; Chennapan, K; Freeman, D; O'Toole, J; van Bokhoven, A; Torkko, K; Gill, I; Gill, PS; Flaig, TW; Sonpavde, GPEphrinB2 (B2) expression predicts poor response to PD1/L1 antibodies (Ab) in metastatic urothelial carcinoma (mUC).JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Ayaz, A; Naqvi, SAA; Tripathi, N; Ijaz, H; Mir, SA; Singh, P; Hussain, SA; Sonpavde, GP; McGregor, BA; Bryce, AH; Bin Riaz, I; Ravi, P Pathologic response with neoadjuvant chemotherapy, immunotherapy, and chemoimmunotherapy for muscle-invasive bladder cancer (MIBC): A systematic review and meta-analysis. JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY Morgans, AK; Galsky, MD; Wright, P; Hepp, Z; Chang, N; Willmon, CL; Sesterhenn, S; Liu, YT; Sonpavde, GPReal-world treatment patterns and clinical outcomes with first-line therapy in patients with locally advanced/ metastatic urothelial carcinoma by cisplatineligibility UROLOGIC ONCOLOGY-SEMINARS AND ORIGINAL INVESTIGATIONS 10.1016/j. urolonc.2023.03.012

Clarke, JM; Stinchcombe, T; Gu, L; Mamdani, H; Antonia, SJ; Simon, GR; Sonpavde, GP; Ready, NE; Crawford, J; Campa, M; Gottlin, E; Bushey, R; Herndon, JE; Patz, E Results from a first-inhuman phase 1B study of a complement factor H inhibitor (GT103) in patients with non-small cell lung cancer (NSCLC)JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Sonpavde, GP; Sadler, L; Ravi, A; Nassar, A; Lerner, SP; Varambally, S. Neural network analysis of tumor and germline profiling to predict survival of muscleinvasive bladder cancer following radical cystectomy: An analysis of the Cancer Genome Atlas (TCGA). JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Riveros, C; Ranganathan, S; Haque, W; Huang, E; Xu, JQ; Kulkarni, GS; Geng, M; Anis, M; Muhammad, T; Chan, KS; Farach, A; Teh, B; Miles, BJ; Klaassen, Z; Sonpavde, GP; Wallis, CJD; Satkunasivam, R Comparative real-world survival outcomes of muscle-invasive bladder cancer treated with bladder-only vs. wholepelvis concurrent chemoradiation CUAJ-CANADIAN UROLOGICAL ASSOCIATION JOURNAL 10.5489/cuaj.8386

Gupta, S; Makarov, V; Sonpavde, GP; Gibb, E; Gupta, S; Maughan, BL; Agarwal, N; Mossanen, M; Thyagarajan, B; Diaz-Montero, CM; Bangalore, PP; Konety, BR Genomic analysis from BLASST-1 (Bladder Cancer Signal Seeking Trial) of nivolumab, gemcitabine, and cisplatin in patients with MIBC undergoing cystectomy. JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY Ferro, M; Crocetto, F; Tataru, S; Barone, B; Dolce, P; Lucarelli, G; Sonpavde, G; Musi, G; Antonelli, A; Veccia, A; Terracciano, D; Busetto, GM; Del Giudice, F; Marchioni, M; Schips, L; Porpiglia, F; Fiori, C; Carrieri, G; Lasorsa, F; Verde, A; Scafuri, L; Buonerba, C; Di Lorenzo, G Predictors of Efficacy of Immune Checkpoint Inhibitors in Patients With Advanced Urothelial Carcinoma: A Systematic Review and Meta-Analysis CLINICAL GENITOURINARY CANCER 10.1016/j. clac.2023.05.017

Crocetto, F; Ferro, M; Buonerba, C; Bardi, L; Dolce, P; Scafuri, L; Mirto, BF; Verde, A; Sciarra, A; Barone, B; Calogero, A; Sagnelli, C; Busetto, GM; Del Giudice, F; Cilio, S; Sonpavde, G; Di Trolio, R; Della Ratta, GL; Barbato, G; Di Lorenzo, G Comparing cardiovascular adverse events in cancer patients: A meta-analysis of combination therapy with angiogenesis inhibitors and immune checkpoint inhibitors versus angiogenesis inhibitors alone CRITICAL REVIEWS IN ONCOLOGY HEMATOLOGY 10.1016/j.critrevonc.2023.104059

Grivas, P; Daneshmand, S; Makarov, V; Bellmunt, J; Sridhar, SS; Sonpavde, GP; Cole, S; Tripathi, A; Faltas, BM; Lerner, SP; Fleming, MT; Loriot, Y; Meeks, JJ; Master, VA; Davis, K; Van Veenhuyzen, DF; Afifi, S; Pal, SK; Gupta, S Fibroblast growth factor receptor 3 (FGFR3) alterations in PROOF 302: A phase III trial of infigratinib (BGJ398) as adjuvant therapy in patients (pts) with invasive urothelial carcinoma (UC) JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

El Zarif, T; Nassar, A; Jiang, LJ; Pond, GR; Zhuang, T; Velev, M; Hahn, AW; Buti, S; Alvarez, P; Mckay, RR; Vincenzi, B; El-Am, E; Hui, G; Lee, JL; Mouhieddine, TH; Milowsky, MI; Matthews, H; Barata, PC; Apolo, AB; Sonpavde, GP Safety and efficacy of immune checkpoint inhibitors (ICI) in advanced penile squamous cell carcinoma (PeCa): An international study from the Global Society of Rare Genitourinary Tumors (GSRGT). JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY El Zarif, T; Nassar, AH; Pond, GR; Zhuang, TZ; Master, V: Nazha, B: Niglio, S: Simon, N: Hahn, AW; Pettaway, CA; Tu, SM; Abdel-Wahab, N; Velev, M; Flippot, R; Buti, S; Maruzzo, M; Mittra, A; Gheeya, J; Yang, YQ; Rodriguez, PA; Castellano, D; de Velasco, G; Roviello, G; Antonuzzo, L; Mckay, RR; Vincenzi, B; Cortellini, A; Hui, GV; Drakaki, A; Glover, M; Khaki, AR; El-Am, E: Adra, N: Mouhieddine, TH: Patel, V: Piedra, A; Gernone, A; Davis, NB; Matthews, H: Harrison, MR: Kanesvaran, R: Giudice, GC: Barata, P; Farolfi, A; Lee, JL; Milowsky, M; Stahlfeld, C; Appleman, L; Kim, JW; Freeman, D; Choueiri, TK; Spiess, PE; Necchi, A; Apolo, AB; Sonpavde, GP Safety and efficacy of immune checkpoint inhibitors in advanced penile cancer: report from the Global Society of Rare Genitourinary Tumors JNCI-JOURNAL OF THE NATIONAL CANCER INSTITUTE 10.1093/jnci/ djad155

El Zarif, T; Nassar, AH; Adib, E; Fitzgerald, BG; Huang, JM; Mouhieddine, TH; Rubinstein, PG; Nonato, T; McKay, RR; Li, MJ; Mittra, A; Owen, DH; Baiocchi, RA; Lorentsen, M; Dittus, C; Dizman, N; Falohun, A; Abdel-Wahab, N; Diab, A; Bankapur, A; Reed, A; Kim, C; Arora, A; Shah, NJ; El-Am, E; Kozaily, E; Abdallah, W; Al-Hader, A; Abu Ghazal, B; Saeed, A; Drolen, C; Lechner, MG; Drakaki, A; Baena, J; Nebhan, CA; Haykal, T; Morse, MA; Cortellini, A; Pinato, DJ; Dalla Pria, A; Hall, E; Bakalov, V; Bahary, N; Rajkumar, A; Mangla, A; Shah, VS; Singh, P; Nana, FA; Lopetequi-Lia, N; Dima, D; Dobbs, RW; Funchain, P; Saleem, R; Woodford, R; Long, GV; Menzies, AM; Genova, C; Barletta, G; Puri, S; Florou, V; Idossa, D; Saponara, M; Queirolo, P; Lamberti, G; Addeo, A; Bersanelli, M; Freeman, D; Xie, WL; Reid, EG: Chiao, EY: Sharon, E: Johnson, DB: Ramaswami, R; Bower, M; Emu, B; Marron, TU; Choueiri, TK; Baden, LR; Lurain, K; Sonpavde, GP; Nagash, AR Safety and Activity of Immune Checkpoint Inhibitors in People Living With HIV and Cancer: A Real-World Report From the Cancer Therapy Using Checkpoint Inhibitors in People Living With HIV-International (CATCH-IT) Consortium JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY 10.1200/JCO.22.02459

Rose, KM; Huelster, HL; Meeks, JJ; Faltas, BM; Sonpavde, GP; Lerner, SP; Ross, JS; Spiess, PE; Grass, GD; Jain, RK; Kamat, AM; Vosoughi, A; Wang, L; Wang, XF; Li, RG Circulating and urinary tumour DNA in urothelial carcinoma upper tract, lower tract and metastatic disease NATURE REVIEWS UROLOGY 10.1038/s41585-023-00725-2

O'Connell, KA; Thomas, JL; Murad, F; Zhou, GH; Sonpavde, GP; Mossanen, M; Clinton, TN; Ji-Xu, A; Alton, K; Spiess, PE; Rossi, AM; Schmults, CD Total Margin Control Is Superior to Traditional Margin Assessment for Treatment of Low-Stage Penile Squamous Cell Carcinoma JOURNAL OF UROLOGY 10.1097/JU.000000000003736

van der Heijden, MS; Sonpavde, G; Powles, T; Necchi, A; Burotto, M; Schenker, M; Sade, JP; Bamias, A; Beuzeboc, P; Bedke, J; Oldenburg, J; Chatta, G; Ürün, Y; Ye, D; He, Z; Valderrama, BP; Ku, JH; Tomita, Y; Filian, J; Wang, L; Purcea, D; Patel, MY; Nasroulah, F; Galsky, MD Nivolumab plus Gemcitabine-Cisplatin in Advanced Urothelial Carcinoma NEW ENGLAND JOURNAL OF MEDICINE 10.1056/ NEJMoa2309863

Rana, HQ; Stopfer, JE; Weitz, M; Kipnis, L; Koeller, DR; Culver, S; Mercado, J; Gelman, RS; Underhill-Blazey, M; Mcgregor, BA; Sweeney, CJ; Petrucelli, N; Kokenakes, C; Pirzadeh-Miller, S; Reys, B; Frazier, A; Knechtl, A; Fateh, S; Vatnick, DR; Silver, R; Kilbridge, KE; Pomerantz, MM; Wei, XX; Choudhury, AD; Sonpavde, GP; Kozyreva, O; Lathan, C; Horton, C; Dolinsky, JS; Heath, El; Ross, TS; Courtney, KD; Garber, JE; Taplin, ME Pretest Video Education Versus Genetic Counseling for Patients With Prostate Cancer: ProGen, A Multisite Randomized Controlled Trial JCO ONCOLOGY PRACTICE 10.1200/ OP.23.00007

Crupi, E; de Padua, TC; Marandino, L; Raggi, D; Dyrskjot, L; Spiess, PE; Sonpavde, GP; Kamat, AM; Necchi, A Circulating tumor DNA as a Predictive and Prognostic Biomarker in the Perioperative Treatment of Muscleinvasive Bladder Cancer: A Systematic Review EUROPEAN UROLOGY ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j. euo.2023.05.012 Sarkar, S; Min, K; Ikram, W; Tatton, RW; Riaz, IB; Silva, AC; Bryce, AH; Moore, C; Ho, TH; Sonpavde, G; Abdul-Muhsin, HM; Singh, P; Wu, T Performing Automatic Identification and Staging of Urothelial Carcinoma in Bladder Cancer Patients Using a Hybrid Deep-Machine Learning Approach CANCERS 10.3390/cancers15061673

Sonpavde, GP; Maughan, BL; McGregor, BA; Wei, XX; Kilbridge, KL; Lee, RJ; Yu, EY; Schweizer, MT; Montgomery, RB; Cheng, HH; Hsieh, AC; Jain, R; Grewal, JS; Pico-Navarro, C; Gafoor, Z; Perschy, T; Grivas, P Phase II trial of CV301 vaccine combined with atezolizumab in advanced urothelial carcinoma CANCER IMMUNOLOGY IMMUNOTHERAPY 10.1007/ s00262-022-03274-6

Quinn, Z; Leiby, B; Sonpavde, G; Choudhury, AD; Sweeney, C; Einstein, D; Szmulewitz, R; Sartor, O; Knudsen, K; Yang, ESH; Kelly, WK Phase I Study of Niraparib in Combination with Radium-223 for the Treatment of Metastatic Castrate-Resistant Prostate Cancer CLINICAL CANCER RESEARCH 10.1158/1078-0432.CCR-22-2526

Mulherkar, R; Keller, A; Houser, CJ; Kim, H; Doraisamy, E; Baig, T; Barry, P; Vargo, JA; Beriwal, S Outcomes of 3D MRI based HDR brachytherapy with hybrid multichannel vaginal cylinder applicator and freehand needles for treatment of vaginal disease BRACHYTHERAPY 10.1016/j.brachy.2022.09.002

Pifer, P; Jaishankar, S; Bhargava, R; Keller, A; Cohen, M; Sukumvanich, P; Courtney-Brooks, M; Boisen, M; Berger, J; Taylor, S; Olawaiye, A; Lesnock, J; Edwards, R; Beriwal, S; Vargo, Jls mismatch repair status prognostic of clinical outcomes in patients with early stage endometrioid endometrial cancer? GYNECOLOGIC ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j. yqyno.2023.05.034

Abdelhakiem, MK; Keller, A; Bajpai, RR; Smith, RP; Beriwal, S; Benoit, RCs-131 prostate brachytherapy boost and effect of hydrogel rectal spacer on long-term patient-reported rectal bleeding and bowel quality of life BRACHYTHERAPY 10.1016/j.brachy.2023.07.005 Abdelhakiem, MK; Keller, A; Bajpai, RR; Smith, RP; Beriwal, S; Benoit, R Long-Term Urinary Toxicity Follow-Up of Combined External Beam Radiation and Cs-131 LDR Brachytherapy Boost for Prostate Cancer INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF RADIATION ONCOLOGY BIOLOGY PHYSICS

Rainer W G Gruessner, Robert Poston, Farid GharagozlooNew Insurance Product Needed for Physicians: Coverage for Sham Peer Review and Hospital Immunity JOURNAL INSURANCE MEDICINE10.17849/insm-50-2-150-153.1

Ugo Giovanni Falagario, Sophie Knipper, Francesco Pellegrino, Alberto Martini, Olof Akre, Lars Egevad, Henrik Grönberg, Marcio Covas Moschovas, Carlo Andrea Bravi, Joshua Tran, Yasmin Heiniger, Antonius von Kempis, Robin Schaffar, Giuseppe Carrieri, Charles-Henry Rochat, Alexandre Mottrie, Thomas E Ahlering, Hubert John, Vipul Patel, Markus Graefen, Peter Wiklund; ERUS Scientific Working Group on Prostate Cancer of the European Association of Urology Prostate Cancer-specific and All-cause Mortality After Robot-assisted Radical Prostatectomy: 20 Years' Report from the European Association of Urology Robotic Urology Section Scientific Working Group EUROPEAN OUROLOGY ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j. euo.2023.08.005

Bernardo Rocco , Maria Chiara Sighinolfi, Luca Sarchi, Simone Assumma, Filippo Turri, Mattia Sangalli, Giorgia Gaia, Angelica Grasso, Paolo Dell'Orto, Tommaso Calcagnile, Igor Piacentini, Rafael Ferreira Coelho, Stefano Terzoni, Enrico Panio, Marcio Covas Moscovas, Vipul Patel First case of robot-assisted radical cystectomy and intracorporeal neobladder reconstruction with the Hugo RAS system: step-by-step surgical setup and technique JOURNAL OF ROBOTIC SURGERY 10.1007/s11701-023-01629-4

Mahmoud Abou Zeinab, Alp Tuna Beksac, Ethan Ferguson, Aaron Kaviani, Marcio Covas Moschovas, Jean Joseph ,Moses Kim, Simone Crivellaro, Jeffrey Nix, Vipul Patel, Jihad Kaouk

Single-port Extraperitoneal and Transperitoneal Radical Prostatectomy: A Multi-Institutional Propensity-Score Matched Study UROLOGY 10.1016/j.urology.2022.10.001 Maria Chiara Sighinolfi, Simone Assumma, Alessandra Cassani, Luca Sarchi, Tommaso Calcagnile, Stefano Terzoni, Marco Sandri, Salvatore Micali, Jonathan Noel, M Covas Moschovas, Bhat Seetharam, Giorgio Bozzini, Vipul Patel, Bernardo Rocco. Pre-operative prediction of extracapsular extension of prostate cancer: first external validation of the PRECE model on an independent dataset INTERNATIONAL UROLOGY AND NEPHROLOGY 101007/s11255-022-03365-4

Francesco Pellegrino, Ugo Giovanni Falagario, Sophie Knipper, Alberto Martini, Olof Akre, Lars Egevad, Markus Aly, Marcio Covas Moschovas, Carlo Andrea Bravi, Joshua Tran, Yasmin Heiniger, Antonius von Kempis, Robin Schaffar, Giuseppe Carrieri, Alberto Briganti, Francesco Montorsi, Charles-Henry Rochat, Alexandre Mottrie, Thomas E Ahlering, Hubert John, Vipul Patel, Markus Graefen, Peter Wiklund; ERUS Scientific Working Group on Prostate Cancer of the European Association of Urology Assessing the Impact of Positive Surgical Margins on Mortality in Patients Who Underwent Robotic Radical Prostatectomy: 20 Years' Report from the EAU Robotic Urology Section Scientific Working Group EUROPEAN UROLOGY ONCOLOGY 10.1016/j.euo.2023.11.021.

Carlo A Bravi, Paolo Dell'Oglio, Pietro Piazza, Simone Scarcella, Lorenzo Bianchi, Ugo Falagario, Filippo Turri, Iulia Andras, Fabrizio Di Maida, Ruben De Groote, Federico Piramide, Marcio Covas Moschovas, Nazareno Suardi, Carlo Terrone, Giuseppe Carrieri, Vipul Patel, Riccardo Autorino, Francesco Porpiglia, Andrew Vickers, Alberto Briganti, Francesco Montorsi, Alexandre Mottrie, Alessandro Larcher; Junior ERUS/Young Academic Urologist Working Group on Robot-assisted Surgery Positive Surgical Margins After Anterior Robot-assisted Radical Prostatectomy: Assessing the Learning Curve in a Multi-institutional Collaboration 10.1016/i.euo.2023.11.006

Malek, D; Alam, H; Luo, L; Hong, AD; Edison, M Dermatofibrosarcoma Protuberans Presenting as a Primary Breast Mass CUREUS JOURNAL OF MEDICAL SCIENCE 10.7759/cureus.46052 Caplin, DM; Young, S; Kassin, M; Dowell, JD; Makary, MS; Metwalli, ZA; Charalel, RA; Halin, NJ; Kleedehn, M; Lewis, PB; Ward, TJ; Shah, RPA History and Modern Framework for Quality Improvement in Interventional Radiology JOURNAL OF VASCULAR AND INTERVENTIONAL RADIOLOGY 10.1016/j. jvir.2023.07.019

Charalel, RA; Lewis, PB; Salei, A; Cantos, A; Dubel, G; Baskin, KM; Kassin, MT; Brook, OR; Al-Dulaimi, R; Kalva, SP; Ward, TJ; Durack, JC; Shah, RP Society of Interventional Radiology-American College of Radiology Standardized Report-Based Data Registry: Early Observations and Reflections from 2017 to 2019 Biopsy Report Data of Select Sites JOURNAL OF VASCULAR AND INTERVENTIONAL RADIOLOGY 10.1016/j. jvir.2023.03.010

Sacerdote, M; Limback, J; Zhu, JB Fecal Impaction and Nonperforated Stercoral Colitis: Red Flags for Poor Outcomes CUREUS JOURNAL OF MEDICAL SCIENCE 10.7759/ cureus.41705

DHI

Mian, A; Singh, G; Mohammed, A; Aharoni, I; Asfari, M; Hurairah, A Collagenous Sprue in the Setting of Inflammatory Bowel Disease: A Diagnostic and Therapeutic Enigma AMERICAN JOURNAL OF GASTROENTEROLOGY

Mian, A; Singh, G; Mohammed, A; Aharoni, I Rectal Schwannoma: A Rare Gastrointestinal Tumor AMERICAN JOURNAL OF GASTROENTEROLOGY

Khan, NI; Mian, A; Singh, G; Aharoni, IA Case of Helicobacter heilmannii Gastritis With Literature Review AMERICAN JOURNAL OF GASTROENTEROLOGY

Bustamante-Lopez, L; Habib, D; Pogany, C; Nassif, G; Albert, M; Soliman, MK; Monson, JRT; DeBeche-Adams, T Large rectal diverticulum in the setting of pelvic organ prolapse treated with robotic ventral mesh rectopexy: a case report TRANSLATIONAL CANCER RESEARCH10.21037/tcr-22-2676 Wright, JP; Monson, JRT; Albert, MR Lynch Syndrome Diagnosed During Pregnancy Presenting as Acute Ileocolic Intussusception in the Third Trimester AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/0003134820952358

Bustamante-Lopez, L; Sulbaran, M; Changoor, NR; Tilahun, Y; Garcia-Henriquez, N; Albert, M; Soliman, M; Monson, JRT; Pepe, J Impact of bariatric surgery on early-onset colorectal cancer risk: a systematic review and metaanalysis UPDATES IN SURGERY 10.1007/s13304-023-01527-2

Albert, M; Delgado-Herrera, L; Paruch, J; Schieveen, PGV; Kishimoto, T; Takusagawa, S; Cai, N; Fengler, J; Raizer, J Pudexacianinium (ASP5354) chloride for ureter visualization in participants undergoing laparoscopic, minimally invasive colorectal surgery SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/s00464-023-10193-9

Sylla, P; Berho, M; Sands, D; Ricardo, A; Bonaccorso, A; Moshier, E; Hain, E; Letchinger, R; Marks, J; Whiteford, M; Mclemore, E; Maykel, J; Alavi, K; Zaghiyan, K; Chadi, S; Shawki, SF; Steele, S; Pigazzi, A; Albert, M; DeBeche-Adams, T; Polydorides, A; Wexner, S Discordance in Total Mesorectal Excision Specimen Grading in a Prospective Phase 2 Multicenter Rectal Cancer Trial Are We Overestimating the Quality of Our Resections? ANNALS OF SURGERY 10.1097/ SLA.000000000005948

Sylla, P; Sands, D; Ricardo, A; Bonaccorso, A; Polydorides, A; Berho, M; Marks, J; Maykel, J; Alavi, K; Zaghiyan, K; Whiteford, M; Mclemore, E; Chadi, S; Shawki, SF; Steele, S; Pigazzi, A; Albert, M; DeBeche-Adams, T; Moshier, E; Wexner, SD Multicenter phase II trial of transanal total mesorectal excision for rectal cancer: preliminary results SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/s00464-023-10266-9

Delgado, CA; McCullers, MR; Bloom, SW Evaluating the Efficacy of Surgical Consent AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231161702 Moore, SE; Brazelle, ML; Shin, CC; Chiu, JC; Eubanks, WS; Bloom, SW Introductory Video as a Supplemental Application for General Surgery Residency Candidates: Concept, Implementation, Preliminary Outcomes, and Future Directions JOURNAL OF SURGICAL EDUCATION 10.1016/j.jsurg.2023.07.006

Monreal, AJ; Profeta, B; Bloom, SW; Eubanks, SInverted Meckel's Diverticulum Causing Adult Intussusception after Blunt Trauma AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231167400

Friedman, J; Hong, J; Chen, CCR; Zhu, X; Saldinger, P; Bloom, SW; Neychev, VK; Chen, CCR Large Common Bile Duct Stones as a Predictor of Variant Gallbladder Anatomy JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN COLLEGE OF SURGEONS

Devane, LA; Ranson, SM; Bustamante-Lopez, LA; Uwah, MS; Kudish, B; Kow, N; Hoff, JJ; Monson, JRT; deBeche-Adams, TCH Combined Robotic Ventral Mesh Rectopexy and Sacrocolpopexy for Multicompartmental Pelvic Organ Prolapse DISEASES OF THE COLON & RECTUM 10:1097/DCR.00000000003013

Wiese, G; Delgado, C; Inayat, I; Eubanks, S Components of high-resolution manometry that change surgical decisions SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/s00464-023-10161-3

Mohammed, A; Gonzaga, ER; Hasan, MK; Saeed, A; Friedland, S; Bilal, M; Sharma, N; Jawaid, S; Othman, M; Khalaf, MA; Hwang, JH; Viana, A; Singh, S; Hayat, M; Cosgrove, ND; Jain, D; Arain, MA; Kadkhodayan, KS; Yang, DNLow delayed bleeding and high complete closure rate of mucosal defects with the novel through-the-scope dual-action tissue clip after endoscopic resection of large nonpedunculated colorectal lesions (with video) GASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY 10.1016/j. gie.2023.07.025

Farooq, A; Fawwaz, BAB; Mian, A; Singh, G; Gerges, P; Kadkhodayan, K; Jain, D; Cosgrove, N; Arain, M; Hasan, MK; Yang, D Costs Associated With Routine Post-Procedural Surveillance Imaging After Peroral Endoscopic Myotomy: A Quality Initiative AMERICAN JOURNAL OF GASTROENTEROLOGY Canakis, A; Bomman, S; Lee, DU; Ross, A; Larsen, M; Krishnamoorthi, R; Alseidi, AA; Adam, MA; Kouanda, A; Sharaiha, RZ; Mahadev, S; Dawod, S; Sampath, K; Arain, MA; Farooq, A; Hasan, MK; Kadkhodayan, K; de la Fuente, SG; Benias, PC; Trindade, AJ; Ma, M; Gilman, AJ; Fan, GH; Baron, TH; Irani, SS Benefits of EUS-guided gastroenterostomy over surgical gastrojejunostomy in the palliation of malignant gastric outlet obstruction: a large multicenter experience GASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY 10.1016/j.gie.2023.03.022

Hayat, M; Schlachterman, A; Schiavone, G; Mizrahi, M; Park, JK; Kumbhari, V; Cheesman, A; Draganov, P; Hasan, MK; Yang, DN Initial multicenter experience using a novel articulating through-the-scope traction device for endoscopic submucosal dissection ENDOSCOPY INTERNATIONAL OPEN 10.1055/ a-2117-8444

Arayakarnkul, S; Aihara, H; Repici, A; Da Rio, L; Maselli, R; Capogreco, A; Kawaguti, F; Maluf, F; Friedland, S; Bechara, R; Mohapatra, S; Fukami, N; Joseph, A; Bhatt, A; Schlachterman, A: Kumar, A: Wang, A: Buerlein, R: Song, LWK: Deepali, F; Hasan, M; Yang, D; Kumta, N; Diehl, D; Rimondi, A; Lucaciu, L; Despott, E; Sharaiha, R; Mahadev, S; Hassan, K; Abu-Hammour, MN: Kumbhari, V: Park, J: Robles-Medranda, C; Arevalo-Mora, M; Alcívar-Vásquez, J; Jawaid, S; Khalaf, M; Al Ghamdi, S; Othman, M; Ngamruengphong, SOUTCOMES OF ENDOSCOPIC SUBMUCOSAL DISSECTION FOR PREVIOUSLY ATTEMPTED COLORECTAL LESIONS: AN INTERNATIONAL MULTICENTER **EXPERIENCEGASTROINTESTINAL** ENDOSCOPY

Chalikonda, D; Mitsuhashi, S; Shinn, B; Tyberg, A; Shahid, H; Sarkar, A; Kahaleh, M; Thakkar, S; Zitun, M; Singh, S; Shah-Khan, S; Ahmed, M; Kadkhodayan, K; Hasan, M; Hoerter, N; Kumta, N; Khara, H; Confer, B; Diehl, D; Shrigiriwar, A; Assefa, R; Bejjani, M; Khashab, M; Oza, V; Jones, W; Ladd, AM; Kamal, F; Chiang, A; Schlachterman, A; Loren, D; Kowalski, T; Kumar, A OUTCOMES OF EUS-GUIDED CHOLEDOCHODUODENOSTOMY WITH 6 MILLIMETER AND 8 MILLIMETER LUMEN-APPOSING METAL STENTS FOR TREATMENT OF DISTAL MALIGNANT BILIARY OBSTRUCTIONGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Farooq, A; Fawwaz, BAB; Zhang, YY; Singh, G; Mian, A; Gerges, P; Kadkhodayan, K; Jain, D; Cosgrove, N; Arain, M; Hasan, M; Yang, D PATIENT ADHERENCE TO SURVEILLANCE COLONOSCOPY AFTER ENDOSCOPIC RESECTION OF COLORECTAL POLYPS AND FACTORS ASSOCIATED WITH LOSS TO FOLLOW-UP: A LARGE COMMUNITYBASED STUDYGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Farooq, A; Al Bunni, H; Fawwaz, BAB; Hayat, M; Gerges, P; Singh, G; Mian, A; Cosgrove, N; Jain, D; Kadkhodayan, K; Arain, M; Inayat, I; Hasan, M; Dewitt, J; Al-Haddad, M; Yang, D COMPARISON OF THE NOVEL THROUGH-THE-SCOPE (TTS) SUTURE SYSTEM VERSUS THE OVER-THE-SCOPE (OTS) SUTURE DEVICE FOR MUCOSAL INCISION CLOSURE AFTER GASTRIC PER-ORAL ENDOSCOPIC MYOTOMY (G-POEM): A MULTI-CENTER STUDYGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Farooq, A; Fawwaz, BAB; Zhang, YY; Singh, G; Mian, A; Gerges, P; Kadkhodayan, K; Jain, D; Cosgrove, N; Arain, M; Hasan, M; Yang, D PATIENT ADHERENCE TO SURVEILLANCE COLONOSCOPY AFTER ENDOSCOPIC RESECTION OF COLORECTAL POLYPS AND FACTORS ASSOCIATED WITH LOSS TO FOLLOW-UP: A LARGE COMMUNITY-BASED STUDYGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY Fawwaz, BAB; Farooq, A; Zhang, Y; Singh, G; Mian, A; Gerges, P; Kadkhodayan, K; Jain, D; Cosgrove, N; Arain, M; Hasan, M; Yang, D OUTCOMES OF THERMAL ABLATION VERSUS NO THERMAL ABLATION OF THE MUCOSAL DEFECT MARGIN AFTER ENDOSCOPIC MUCOSAL RESECTION: REAL WORLD DATA FROM A TERTIARY CARE CENTERGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Fawwaz, BAB; Yang, D; Hasan, M; Pernicone, P; Zhang, Y; Khan, H; Brar, T; Farooq, A; Gerges, P; Hayat, M; Kadkhodayan, K; Arain, M; Cosgrove, N; Jain, D; Singh, C PROSPECTIVE STUDY ON THE QUANTIFICATION OF INTERSTITIAL CELLS OF CAJAL (ICC) AND FIBROSIS IN THE PYLORIC MUSCLE OF PATIENTS WITH GASTROPARESIS DURING GASTRIC PERORAL ENDOSCOPIC MYOTOMY (G-POEM) AND ITS ASSOCIATION WITH CLINICAL OUTCOMESGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Fawwaz, BAB; Gorrepati, V; Forde, J; Canakis, A; Gerges, P; Farooq, A; Kim, R; Ma, M; Benias, P; Che, S; Ujiki, M; Li, A; Hwang, JH; Eke, C; Kedia, P; Hayat, M; Inayat, I; Khalaf, M; Othman, M; Jawaid, S; Hasan, M; Draganov, P; Yang, D CLINICAL OUTCOMES OF PERORAL ENDOSCOPIC MYOTOMY (POEM) IN PATIENTS WITH SPASTIC ESOPHAGEAL MOTILITY DISORDERS ON CHRONIC OPIOID USE: A MULTICENTER STUDYGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Hayat, M; Friedland, S; Hasan, M; Saeed, A; Bilal, M; Viana, A; Singh, S; Cosgrove, N; Jain, D; Arain, M; Kadkhodayan, K; Yang, D INITIAL MULTICENTER PROSPECTIVE EXPERIENCE ON A NOVEL DUAL ACTION TISSUE CLIP FOR COMPLETE CLIP CLOSURE AFTER RESECTION OF LARGE NON-PEDUNCULATED COLORECTAL POLYPS (LNPCPS) GASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Hayat, M; Schlachterman, A; Schiavone, G; Mizrahi, M; Park, J; Kumbhari, V; Rocca, AC; Draganov, P; Hasan, M; Yang, D INITIAL MULTICENTER EXPERIENCE USING A NOVEL ARTICULATING THROUGH-THE-SCOPE TRACTION DEVICE FOR ENDOSCOPIC SUBMUCOSAL DISSECTIONGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY Kadkhodayan, K; Viana, A; Singh, S; Cosgrove, N; Jain, D; Yang, D; Arain, MA; Irani, S; Hasan, MK Ultrasound Assisted Endoscopic Gastric Bypass (USA-EGB): a potential endoscopic alternative to surgical bypass, a pre- clinical proof of concept study ENDOSCOPY INTERNATIONAL OPEN 10.1055/a-2085-3866

Kouanda, A; Bayudan, A; Hussain, A; Avila, P; Kamal, F; Hasan, MK; Dai, SC; Munroe, C; Thiruvengadam, N; Arain, MA Current state of biliary cannulation techniques during endoscopic retrograde cholangiopancreatography (ERCP): International survey study ENDOSCOPY INTERNATIONAL OPEN 10.1055/a-2085-4565

Yang, D; Hasan, M; Zhu, JB; Viana, A; Singh, S; Costantino, A; Trindade, A; Radlinski, M; Hogan, D; Brindise, E; Burbridge, R; Seleg, S; Mosko, J; Shaikh, D; Taunk, P; Hillman, Y; D'Souza, L; Ayoub, F; Jawaid, S; Othman, M; Alshelleh, M; Appelbe, G; Diehl, D; Khara, H; Advani, R; Mubarak, M: Gaddam, S: Burton, S: Aslanian, H: Doshi, S: Chauhan, S: Cho, J: Joelson, A: Sethi, A; Rahim, U; Samarasena, J; Perry, I; Ahmed, A; Umar, S: Siddigui, U: Jabinedion, S: Mahmood, S; Holzwanger, E; Gabr, M; Arain, M; Jain, D; Kadkhodayan, K; Cosgrove, N; Hong, T; Pepe, J; Wang, A MULTICENTER STUDY EVALUATING LEARNING CURVES AND COMPETENCE IN COLORECTAL ENDOSCOPIC MUCOSAL RESECTION (C-EMR) AMONG ADVANCED ENDOSCOPY TRAINEES USING AN EMR STANDARDIZED ASSESSMENT TOOL (EMR-STAT): INTERIM ANALYSISGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Yang, D; Draganov, P; Pohl, H; Aihara, H; Jeyalingam, T; Khashab, M; Liu, NL; Hasan, M; Jawaid, S; Othman, M; Al-Haddad, M; Dewitt, J; Triggs, J; Wang, A; Bechara, R; Sethi, A; Law, R; Aadam, AA; Kumta, N; Sharma, N; Hayat, M; Zhang, YY; Yi, FC; Elmunzer, J A VIDEO-BASED PERORAL ENDOSCOPIC MYOTOMY ASSESSMENT TOOL (POEMAT) - DEVELOPMENT AND INITIAL VALIDATIONGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY Yang, D; Aihara, H; Hasan, MK; Simsek, C; Khan, H; Brar, TS; Gorrepati, VS; Forde, JJ; Kadkhodayan, K; Arain, MA; Draganov, PV Novel single-operator through-the-scope traction device for endoscopic submucosal dissection: Outcomes of a multicenter randomized pilot ex-vivo study in trainees with limited endoscopic submucosal dissection experience (with video) DEN OPEN 10.1002/deo2.174

Khan, HM; Brar, TS; Hasan, MK; Kadkhodayan, K; Arain, MA; Hayat, M; Farooq, A; Singh, G; Yang, DNProspective study on the efficacy of endoscopic through-the-scope tack and suture system for gastric peroral endoscopic myotomy mucosal incision site closure ENDOSCOPY INTERNATIONAL OPEN 10.1055/a-1978-6842

Farha, J; Ramberan, H; Aihara, H; Zhang, LY; Mehta, A; Hage, C; Schlachterman, A; Kumar, A; Shinn, B; Canakis, A; Kim, RE; D'Souza, L; Buscaglia, JM; Storm, AC; Samarasena, J; Chang, KN; Friedland, S; Draganov, PV; Qumseya, BJ; Jawaid, S; Othman, MO; Hasan, MK; Yang, DN; Khashab, MA; Ngamruengphong, S A novel through-the-scope helix tack-andsuture device for mucosal defect closure following colorectal endoscopic submucosal dissection: a multicenter study ENDOSCOPY 10.1055/a-1970-5528

McFarland, LV; Hecht, G; Sanders, ME; Goff, DA; Goldstein, EJC; Hill, C; Johnson, S; Kashi, MR; Kullar, R; Marco, ML; Merenstein, DJ; Millette, M; Preidis, GA; Quigley, EMM; Reid, G; Salminen, S; Sniffen, JC; Sokol, H; Szajewska, H; Tancredi, DJ; Woolard, K Recommendations to Improve Quality of Probiotic Systematic Reviews With Meta-Analyses JAMA NETWORK OPEN 10.1001/ jamanetworkopen.2023.46872

Soliman, MM; Soliman, MK How expert surgeons review robotic videos: A grounded theory study AMERICAN JOURNAL OF SURGERY 10.1016/j. amjsurg.2023.07.043

Sharbatji, M; Ali, S; Ravinuthala, A; Prabhu, A; Kadkhodayan, K OUTCOMES OF UPPER GASTROINTESTINAL BLEEDING AT UNITED STATES TEACHING AND NON-TEACHING HOSPITAL, NATIONAL INPATIENT SAMPLE ANALYSISGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY Louzon, PR; Ochogbu, O; Rascon, L; Moore, S; Ali, F Tolerance of enteral nutrition during prone therapy in a COVID-19 cohort INTENSIVE AND CRITICAL CARE NURSING 10.1016/j. iccn.2022.103338

Kouanda, A; Mclean, R; Faggen, A; Demissie, E; Balassanian, R; Kamal, F; Avila, P; Arain, M; Dai, SC; Munroe, C Telecytology versus in-room cytopathologist for EUS-guided FNA or fineneedle biopsy sampling of solid pancreatic lesions GASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY 10.1016/j.gie.2022.10.015

Pathak, SJ; Ji, HY; Nijagal, A; Avila, P; Dai, SC; Arain, MA; Kouanda. An Index admission cholecystectomy for acute cholecystitis reduces 30-day readmission rates in pediatric patients SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/ s00464-023-10632-7

Thiruvengadam, N; Gandhi, D; Saumoy, M; Arain, M; Cote, G; Kochman, M REPEAT ERCP WITHIN 7 AND 30 DAYS IS ASSOCIATED WITH 90-DAY INCREASED MORTALITY AND COSTS AND MAY SERVE AS AN ERCP QUALITY METRIC: A NATIONWIDE DATABASE STUDY GASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Thiruvengadam, N; Gandhi, D; Buller, S; Saumoy, M; Che, K; Leonor, P; Kim, J; Cote, G; Kochman, M; Arain, M OVERUTILIZATION OF ERCP FOR SUSPECTED CHOLEDOCHOLITHIASIS: A NATIONWIDE DATABASE STUDY GASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Thiruvengadam, NR; Coté, GA; Gupta, S; Rodrigues, M; Schneider, Y; Arain, MA; Solaimani, P; Serrao, S; Kochman, ML; Saumoy, M An Evaluation of Critical Factors for the Cost-Effectiveness of Real-Time Computer-Aided Detection: Sensitivity and Threshold Analyses Using a Microsimulation Model GASTROENTEROLOGY 10.1053/j. gastro.2023.01.027 Hayat, U; Haseeb, M; Sakhawat, U; Al Shabeeb, R; Kamal, M; Khan, H; Arain, M; Kamal, F ENDOSCOPIC ULTRASOUND-GUIDED GALLBLADDER DRAINAGE USING LUMEN-APPOSING METAL STENTS VS. PERCUTANEOUS CHOLECYSTOSTOMY TUBE PLACEMENT FOR THE TREATMENT OF ACUTE CHOLECYSTITIS IN HIGH-RISK SURGICAL PATIENTS: A SYSTEMATIC REVIEW AND META-ANALYSIS GASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Kamal, F; Khan, M; Lee-Smith, W; Sharma, S; Acharya, A; Farooq, U; Aziz, M; Kouanda, A; Dai, SC; Munroe, C; Arain, M; Adler, D Efficacy and safety of EUS-guided gallbladder drainage for rescue treatment of malignant biliary obstruction: A systematic review and metaanalysis ENDOSCOPIC ULTRASOUND 10.4103/ EUS-D-21-00206

Thiruvengadam, NR; Kouanda, A; Kalluri, A; Schaubel, D; Saumoy, M; Forde, K; Song, J; Faggen, A; Davis, BG; Onwugaje, KC; Cote, G; Arain, MA; Kochman, MLA Prospective Cohort Study Evaluating PAN-PROMISE, a Patient-reported Outcome Measure to Detect Post-ERCP Morbidity CLINICAL GASTROENTEROLOGY AND HEPATOLOGY 10.1016/j.cgh.2022.08.034

Azimaraghi, O; Bilal, M; Amornyotin, S; Arain, M; Behrends, M; Berzin, TM; Buxbaum, JL; Choice, C; Fassbender, P; Sawhney, MS; Sundar, E; Wongtangman, K; Leslie, K; Eikermann, M Consensus guidelines for the perioperative management of patients undergoing endoscopic retrograde cholangiopancreatography BRITISH JOURNAL OF ANAESTHESIA 10.1016/j.bja.2023.03.012

Melucci, AD; Aquina, CT; Loria, A; McDonald, G; Ghaffar, A; Ramsdale, E; Temple, LK; Fleming, FJ Impact of Incident Hospital-Acquired Geriatric Syndromes on Short-term Outcomes following Gastrointestinal Cancer Resection ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY

Aquina, CT; Brown, ZJ; Beane, JD; Ejaz, A; Cloyd, JM; Tsung, A; Adam, MO; Pawlik, TM; Kim, AC Disparities in Care Access to Liver-Directed Therapy Among Medicare Beneficiaries with Colorectal Cancer Liver Metastasis ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY 10.1245/s10434-022-12513-0 Aquina, CT; Brown, ZJ; Beane, JD; Ejaz, A; Cloyd, JM; Tsung, A; Adam, MO; Pawlik, TM; Kim, ACASO Visual Abstract: Disparities in Care Access to Liver-Directed Therapy Among Medicare Beneficiaries with Colorectal Cancer Liver Metastasis ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY 10.1245/s10434-022-12652-4

Palavalli, M; Islam, M; Aquina, CT; Ruff, S; Kasumova, G; Koempel, A; Wen, J; Eng, OS; Adam, M; Cloyd, JM; Ejaz, A; Beane, JD; Kim, AC Molecular Mechanism of Colorectal Peritoneal Metastasis: An Interesting TWIST ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY

Aquina, CT; Becerra, AZ; Ruff, S; Kasumova, G; Raoof, M; Veerapong, J; Fournier, KF; Johnston, FM; Powers, BD; Dineen, SP; Lambert, LA; Abbott, DE; Grotz, TE; Patel, SH; Clarke, CN; Staley, CA; Cloyd, JM; Kim, A Which Factors are Most Important in Predicting Disease-Free Survival following Cytoreductive Surgery and Hyperthermic Intraperitoneal Chemotherapy for Appendiceal and Colorectal Peritoneal Metastases? ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY

New Onset Geriatric Syndromes and One-year Outcomes Following Elective Gastrointestinal Cancer Surgery 10.1097/ SLA.000000000006108

Bustamante-Lopez, LA; Allawi, A; Yu, D; Devane, L; Kelly, J; Garcia-Henriquez, N; Monson, JRT Unusual presentation of a neuroendocrine tumor in the ileostomy specimen after rectal cancer treatment: case report TRANSLATIONAL CANCER RESEARCH 10.21037/tcr-22-2270

Devane, LA; Monson, JRT; Soliman, MKRobotic-Assisted Deloyers Procedure DISEASES OF THE COLON & RECTUM 10.1097/ DCR.00000000002677

Mohammed, ASS; Yang, DN The Response GASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY 10.1016/j. gie.2023.08.001

Gorrepati, VS; Yang, D; Draganov, PVA Rare Case of Hyponatremia and Gallbladder Cancer GASTROENTEROLOGY 10.1053/j. gastro.2022.11.038 Hayat, M; Yang, D; Draganov, PV Thirdspace endoscopy: the final frontier GASTROENTEROLOGY REPORT 10.1093/gastro/ goac077

Yang, D; Xiao, Y; Draganov, PV Novel devices for third-space endoscopy procedures DIGESTIVE ENDOSCOPY 10.1111/den.14690

Samarasena, J; Yang, D; Berzin, TMAGA Clinical Practice Update on the Role of Artificial Intelligence in Colon Polyp Diagnosis and Management: CommentaryGASTROENTEROLOGY 10.1053/j. gastro.2023.07.010

Canakis, A; Draganov, PV; Yang, DPeroral endoscopic myotomy for opioid-induced esophageal dysfunction: proceed with caution GASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY 10.1016/j. gie.2023.01.058

Mohapatra, S; Fukami, N; Yang, D; Deepali, F; Arayakarnkul, S; Aihara, H; Ngamruengphong, S; Song, LWKOUTCOMES OF ENDOSCOPIC FULL-THICKNESS RESECTION FOR SUBEPITHELIAL TUMORS IN THE UPPER GASTROINTESTINAL TRACT: A RETROSPECTIVE MULTICENTER STUDYGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Mohapatra, S; Aihara, H; Yang, D; Deepali, F; Joseph, A; Sharma, N; Bhatt, A; Sethi, A; Diehl, D; Wong, L; Song, K; Fukami, NOUTCOMES OF SUBMUCOSAL TUNNELING ENDOSCOPIC RESECTION FOR SUBEPITHELIAL TUMORS IN THE UPPER GASTROINTESTINAL TRACT: EXPERIENCE FROM THE UNITED STATESGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Almario, JA; Shrigiriwar, A; Mehta, A; El-Sherbiny, M; Essam, K; Haggag, H; Yousef, K; Abdellatef, A; Elkholy, S; Canakis, A; Kim, R; Yang, D; Puga-Tejada, M; Alcívar-Vásquez, J; Egas-Izquierdo, M; Del Valle, R; Cunto, D; Baquerizo-Burgos, J; Arevalo-Mora, M; Robles-Medranda, C; Borkowicz, A; Kaminski, M; Lajin, M; Kedia, P; Khashab, M TECHNICAL AND CLINICAL OUTCOMES OF A MODIFIED ZENKER'S PERORAL ENDOSCOPIC MYOTOMY (Z-POEM) TECHNIQUE WITH MUCOSAL FLAP INCISION (MFI)GASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY Hayat, M; Schlachterman, A; Schiavone, G; Mizrahi, M; Park, JK; Kumbhari, V; Cheesman, A; Draganov, P; Hasan, MK; Yang, DN Initial multicenter experience using a novel articulating through-the-scope traction device for endoscopic submucosal dissection ENDOSCOPY INTERNATIONAL OPEN 10.1055/ a-2117-8444

Joseph, A; Vantanasiri, K; Draganov, P; King, W; Maluf-Filho, F; Al-Haddad, M; Al Bunni, H; Fukami, N; Mohapatra, S; Aihara, H; Sharma, N; Chak, A; Yang, D; Singh, R; Jang, S; Murthy, S; Iyer, P; Bhatt, A ENDOSCOPIC SUBMUCOSAL DISSECTION WITH VERSUS WITHOUT TRACTION FOR PATHOLOGICALLY STAGED T1B ESOPHAGEAL CANCER: A MULTICENTER RETROSPECTIVE STUDYGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

King, W; Draganov, PV; Gorrepati, VS; Hayat, M; Aihara, H; Karasik, M; Ngamruengphong, S; Aadam, AA; Othman, MO; Sharma, N; Grimm, IS; Rostom, A; Elmunzer, BJ; Yang, DN Safety and feasibility of same-day discharge after endoscopic submucosal dissection: a Western multicenter prospective cohort study GASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY 10.1016/j. gie.2023.01.042

Djinbachian, R; Pohl, H; Rex, D; Levenick, J; Pleskow, D; Wallace, M; Khashab, M; Singh, A; Melson, J; Yang, D; Gavric, A; Von Renteln, DCOMPARING MARGIN ABLATION TECHNIQUES AFTER ENDOSCOPIC MUCOSAL RESECTION OF LARGE NONPEDUNCULATED COLORECTAL POLYPSGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Malik, TF; Khan, A; Gopakumar, H; Dahiya, DS; Vohra, I; Zelt, C; Rumple, A; Mendoza-Ladd, A; Aadam, AA; Saeed, A; Othman, MO; Arayakarnkul, S; Ngamruengphong, S; Bhatt, A; Yang, D; DeLeon, MR; Draganov, PV; Sharma, NROutcomes of Endoscopic Submucosal Dissection for Distal Rectal Lesions Within 2 Cm of the Dentate Line - A Multicenter Study AMERICAN JOURNAL OF GASTROENTEROLOGY Schenck, R; Bhatt, A; Ngamruengphong, S; Friedland, S; Aihara, H; Dewitt, J; Patrie, J; Foster, S; Joseph, A; Arayakarnkul, S; Mercado, MO; Northern, N; Aadam, AA; Othman, M; Sethi, A; Sharaiha, R; Nishimura, M; Fukami, N; Hwang, JH; Yang, D; Draganov, P; Wang, A ENDOSCOPIC SUBMUCOSAL DISSECTION OF ESOPHAGEAL ADENOCARCINOMA DEEMED PATHOLOGICALLY CURATIVE RESULTS IN FEW RECURRENCES AT LONG-TERM SURVEILLANCE: A NORTH AMERICAN STUDYGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY

Gudenkauf, FJ; Mehta, A; Ferri, L; Aihara, H; Draganov, P; Yang, DJ; Jue, TL; Munroe, CA; Boparai, ES; Mehta, NA; Bhatt, A; Kumta, NA; Othman, MO; Mercado, M; Javaid, H; Aadam, AA; Siegel, A; James, TW; Grimm, IS; Dewitt, JM; Novikov, A; Schlachterman, A; Kowalski, T; Samarasena, J; Hashimoto, R; Chehade, NE; Lee, JG; Chang, KN; Su, BL; Ujiki, MB; Sharaiha, RZ; Carr-Locke, DL; Chen, AL; Chen, MC; Chen, Y; Tomizawa, Y; von Renteln, D; Kumbhari, V; Khashab, MA: Bechara, R: Karasik, M: Patel, NJ; Fukami, N; Nishimura, M; Hanada, Y; Song, LMWK; Laszkowska, M; Wang, AY; Ha Hwang, J; Friedland, S; Sethi, A; Ngamruengphong, S Factors Associated With Advanced Histological Diagnosis and Upstaging After Endoscopic Submucosal Dissection of Superficial Gastric Neoplasia TECHNIQUES AND INNOVATIONS IN GASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY 10.1016/j. tige.2022.07.002

Kesar, V; Monachese, M; Rubin, R; Yeaton, P; Kolb, J; Choi, A; Wang, T; Zakaria, A; Taunk, P; Tavangar, A; Dougherty, D; Reddy, S; Sahebjam, F; Kesar, V; Gohil, V; Abel, W; Cortés, AAP; Wallace, M; Brahmbhatt, B; Cosgrove, N; Cai, WJ; Lee, D; Kedia, P; Chang, K; Ryou, M; Samarasena, JEUS GUIDED PORTO-SYSTEMIC PRESSURE GRADIENT EVALUATION PREDICTS LIVER HISTOLOGY AND CLINICAL PARAMETERS OF LIVER DISEASE: RESULTS FROM A LARGE US MULTI-CENTER ENDOHEPATOLOGY EXPERIENCEGASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY Wittine, L; Corsello, J; Murr, MA SPECIFIC STOP-BANG SCORE CUTOFF IS NOT PREDICTIVE OF SEVERE OBSTRUCTIVE SLEEP APNEA IN BARIATRIC PATIENTSSLEEP

Benabe, SH; Batsis, I; Dipchand, AI; Marks, SD; McCulloch, MI; Hsu, EK Allocation to pediatric recipients around the world: An IPTA global survey of current pediatric solid organ transplantation deceased donation allocation practices PEDIATRIC TRANSPLANTATION 10.1111/petr.14317

McCullers, MR; Shin, CC; Anderson, CM Laparoscopic Graham Patch for Anterior Duodenal Perforation in a 6-Year-OldAMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231167406

Sucandy, I; Ross, S; Patel, N; App, S; Ignatius, J; Syblis, C; Crespo, K; Butano, V; Rosemurgy, A. The Impact of Smoking History on Outcomes and Morbidity After Robotic Hepatectomy AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231173934

Slavin, M; Ross, S; Sucandy, I; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Transhiatal Esophagectomy ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY

Slavin, M; Ross, S; Sucandy, I; Alogaidi, M; Syblis, C; Crespo, K; Rosemurgy, A Long-Term Survival Outcomes Following Robotic Hepatectomy for Malignant Liver Diseases: A Prospective Analysis from a Minimally Invasive Hepatobiliary Program. ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY

Ross, SB; Slavin, M; Sucandy, I; Crespo, KL; Syblis, CC; Saravanan, S; Rosemurgy, AS Comparative Analysis of NSQIP National Outcomes and Projected Outcomes versus Our Institutional Outcomes for Robotic Gastrectomy: The Future of Gastric Resection AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231175139

Slavin, M; Ross, SB; Sucandy, I; Saravanan, S; Crespo, KL; Syblis, CC; Trotto, MS; Rosemurgy, AS Unplanned conversions of robotic pancreaticoduodenectomy: short-term outcomes and suggested stepwise approach for a safe conversion SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/s00464-023-10527-7 Slavin, M; Ross, SB; Sucandy, I; Syblis, C; Crespo, K; Dugan, MM; Nguyen, T; Rosemurgy, AS Robotic Transhiatal Esophagectomy for Adenocarcinoma of the Gastroesophageal Junction and Distal Esophagus: A Single-Center Experience JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN COLLEGE OF SURGEONS

HLVI

Karas, TZ; Accola, KD Commentary: Valve options for ischemic mitral regurgitation in an era of new technologies: ViV(a) la bioprosthetic JOURNAL OF THORACIC AND CARDIOVASCULAR SURGERY 10.1016/j. itcvs.2021.02.076

Karas, TZ; Accola, KD Commentary: Anticoagulation strategies: Awaiting a new paradigm JOURNAL OF THORACIC AND CARDIOVASCULAR SURGERY 10.1016/j. itcvs.2021.07.013

Khouzam, MS; Jacobsen, K; Boyer, JH; Zeeshan, A; Spurlock, D; Karas, TZ; Suarez-Cavelier, JE; Rinewalt, D; Bogar, L; Silvestry, S; Palmer, GJ; Accola, KD; Khouzam, N Fractured sternal wire causing a cardiac laceration JOURNAL OF CARDIOTHORACIC SURGERY 10.1186/s13019-023-02452-6

Chu, MWA; Ruel, M; Graeve, A; Gerdisch, MW; Damiano, RJ Jr; Smith, RL II; Keeling, WB; Wait, MA; Hagberg, RC; Quinn, RD; Sethi, GK; Floridia, R; Barreiro, CJ; Pruitt, AL; Accola, KD; Dagenais, F; Markowitz, AH; Ye, J; Sekela, ME; Tsuda, RY; Duncan, DA; Swistel, DG; Harville, LE III; DeRose, JJ; Lehr, EJ; Alexander, JH; Puskas, JD Low-Dose vs Standard Warfarin After Mechanical Mitral Valve Replacement: A Randomized Trial ANNALS OF THORACIC SURGERY 10.1016/j. athoracsur.2022.12.031

S Chris Malaisrie, Mubashir A Mumtaz, Glenn R Barnhart, Randolph Chitwood, William H Ryan, Kevin D Accola, Himanshu J Patel, Y Joseph Woo, Todd M Dewey, Konstantinos Koulogiannis, Michael P Dorsey, Eugene A Grossi Midterm outcomes of aortic valve replacement using a rapid-deployment valve for aortic stenosis: TRANSFORM trial JTCVS Open10.10146/j.xjon.2023.10.034 Teske, AJ; Moudgil, R; López-Fernández, T; Barac, A; Brown, SA; Deswal, A; Neilan, TG; Ganatra, S; Qadir, HA; Menon, V; Sverdlov, AL; Cheng, RK; Makhoul, S; Ghosh, AK; Szmit, S; Zaha, V; Addison, D; Zhang, LL; Herrmann, J; Chong, JH; Agarwala, V; lakobishvili, Z; Guerrero, P; Yang, EH; Leja, M; Akhter, N; Guha, A; Okwuosa, TM; Silva, CC; Collier, P; DeCara, J; Bauer, B; Lenneman, CE; Sadler, D Global Cardio Oncology Registry (G-COR): Registry Design, Primary Objectives, and Future Perspectives of a Multicenter Global Initiative CIRCULATION-CARDIOVASCULAR QUALITY AND OUTCOMES 10.1161/CIRCOUTCOMES.123.009905

Bhatheja, R; Bajwa, S; Kapoor, K Adenosine-Induced Atrial Fibrillation During Coronary Angiography and Fractional Flow Reserve Procedures CUREUS JOURNAL OF MEDICAL SCIENCE 10.7759/cureus.34328

Osorio, J; Hussein, AA; Delaughter, MC; Monir, G; Natale, A; Dukkipati, S; Oza, S; Daoud, E; Di Biase, L; Mansour, M; Fishel, R; Valderrabano, M Very High-Power Short-Duration, Temperature-Controlled Radiofrequency Ablation in Paroxysmal Atrial Fibrillation The Prospective Multicenter Q-FFICIENCY Trial JACC-CLINICAL ELECTROPHYSIOLOGY 10.1016/j. jacep.2022.10.019

Hussein, AA; Delaughter, MC; Monir, G; Natale, A; Dukkipati, S; Oza, S; Daoud, E; Di Biase, L; Mansour, M; Fishel, R; Valderrabano, M; Ellenbogen, K; Osorio, J Paroxysmal atrial fibrillation ablation with a novel temperature-controlled CF-sensing catheter: Q-FFICIENCY clinical and healthcare utilization benefits JOURNAL OF CARDIOVASCULAR ELECTROPHYSIOLOGY 10.1111/jce.16093

Alabi, FO; Alabi, CO; Waldon, B; Umeh, FC; Palmer, GA Case of Post-operative Jaundice After Cardiac Surgery CUREUS JOURNAL OF MEDICAL SCIENCE 10.7759/cureus.35190

Gireesh, ED; Skinner, H; Seo, J; Ching, P; Hyeong, LK; Baumgartner, J; Gurupur, V Deep neural networks and gradient-weighted class activation mapping to classify and analyze EEGINTELLIGENT DECISION TECHNOLOGIES-NETHERLANDS 10.3233/IDT-228040 Baumgartner, JE; Ajmal, FQ; Baumgartner, ME; Seo, JH; Hussain, A; Westerveld, M; Skinner, HJ; Claudio, AO; Gireesh, E; Cummiskey, A; Manthripragada, L; Lee, KH Palliation for catastrophic nonlocalizing epilepsy: a retrospective case series of complete corpus callosotomy at a single institution JOURNAL OF NEUROSURGERY-PEDIATRICS 10.3171/2023.7.PEDS23119

Siddiqui, U; Khanani, A; Lakkireddy, D Comparing the Accuracy of Noncontact Mapping (NCM) Using Novel Composite Software and Ac Q Map Catheter to the Conventional High Definition Contact Mapping (CM) Utilizing HD Grid JOURNAL OF CARDIOVASCULAR ELECTROPHYSIOLOGY

Siddiqui, U; Osorio, J; Kessman, P; Brennan, J; Francis, J; Funasako, M; Petru, J; Neuzil, P; Reddy, V High Power Short Duration Ablation Integrated With Novel 3D Mapping and Navigation JOURNAL OF CARDIOVASCULAR ELECTROPHYSIOLOGY

Nair, D; Martinek, M; Colley, J; Sundaram, S; Hariharan, R; Morales, G; Sommer, P; Healy, S; Siddiqui, U; Gibson, D; Chapman, K; Sarver, A; Lo, MNC Safety and effectiveness of the first contact force ablation catheter with a flexible tip HEART RHYTHM O2 10.1016/i.hroo.2023.10.006

Kingrey, JF; Miller, CE; Balasubramanian, V; Zolty, R; Oudiz, RJ; Elwing, JM; Melendres-Groves, L; Smith, J; Ravichandran, A; Tarver, J; Johnson, D; Seaman, S; Thrasher, CM; Broderick, M; Franco, V Remodulin Induction Facilitates Rapid Achievement of Therapeutic Doses of Oral Treprostinil: Results From the EXPEDITE Study AMERICAN JOURNAL OF RESPIRATORY AND CRITICAL CARE MEDICINE

Lynn, H; Wilson, M Why Living with Pulmonary Arterial Hypertension Requires a Holistic Approach: A Patient and Clinician Perspective PULMONARY THERAPY 10.1007/s41030-022-00213-9

El-Kersh, K; Highland, KB; Wilson, M; Broderick, M; Wu, B; Seaman, S; Classi, P; Dubrock, HM Correlation of WHO Functional Class and Patient-Reported Outcome Measures in Adults With Pulmonary Arterial Hypertension AMERICAN JOURNAL OF RESPIRATORY AND CRITICAL CARE MEDICINE Courtright, K; Whitman, C; Moutchia, J; Leary, PJ; Haskins, K; Melendres-Groves, L; Raval, AA; Wilson, M; Avdalovic, MV; Mathai, SC; Bull, TM; Lammi, MR; Eggert, M; Elwing, JM; Sese, D; Shlobin, OA; Blank, KN; Williams, K; Kawut, SM Coping Phenotypes Are Associated With Health-related Quality of Life in Pulmonary Arterial Hypertension: The Pulmonary Hypertension Association Registry (PHAR) AMERICAN JOURNAL OF RESPIRATORY AND CRITICAL CARE MEDICINE

Barillas-Lara, MI; Faaborg-Andersen, CC; Quintana, RA; Loro-Ferrer, JF; Mandras, SA; daSilva-deAbreu, A Clinical considerations and pathophysiological associations among obesity, weight loss, heart failure, and hypertension CURRENT OPINION IN CARDIOLOGY 10.1097/ HCO.000000000001069

White, R; Aranda, AU; Chakinala, MM; Mandras, S; Mcconnell, JW; Miller, CE; Sulica, R; Johnson, D; Carvajal, V; Bansilal, S; Kirkwold, J; Kim, NH Effectiveness and Safety of Riociguat as First-line or Combination Therapy in Pulmonary Arterial Hypertension (PAH): A Riociguat Users (ROAR) Registry Analysis AMERICAN JOURNAL OF RESPIRATORY AND CRITICAL CARE MEDICINE

Jeffrey L Carson, Maria Mori Brooks, Paul C Hébert, Shaun G Goodman, Marnie Bertolet, Simone A Glynn, Bernard R Chaitman, Tabassome Simon, Renato D Lopes, Andrew M Goldsweig, Andrew P DeFilippis, J Dawn Abbott, Brian J Potter, Francois Martin Carrier, Sunil V Rao, Howard A Cooper, Shahab Ghafqhazi, Dean A Fergusson, William J Kostis, Helaine Noveck, Sarang Kim, Meechai Tessalee, Gregory Ducrocq, Pedro Gabriel Melo de Barros E Silva, Darrell J Triulzi, Caroline Alsweiler, Mark A Menegus, John D Neary, Lynn Uhl, Jordan B Strom, Christopher B Fordyce, Emile Ferrari, Johanne Silvain, Frances O Wood, Benoit Daneault, Tamar S Polonsky, Manohara Senaratne, Etienne Puymirat, Claire Bouleti, Benoit Lattuca, Harvey D White, Sheryl F Kelsey, P Gabriel Steg, John H Alexander; MINT Investigators Restrictive or Liberal Transfusion Strategy in Myocardial Infarction and Anemia NEW ENGLAND JOURNAL OF MEDICINE 10.1056/NEJMoa2307983

Bittl, JA; Feldman, RL Converting Surgical Turndowns Into PCI Successes JACC-CARDIOVASCULAR INTERVENTIONS 10.1016/j. jcin.2023.01.014

Mihatov, N; Kirtane, AJ; Stoler, R; Feldman, R; Neumann, FJ; Boutis, L; Tahirkheli, N; Kereiakes, DJ; Toelg, R; Othman, I; Stein, B; Allocco, D; Windecker, S; Yeh, RW Bleeding and Ischemic Risk Prediction in Patients With High Bleeding Risk (an EVOLVE Short DAPT Analysis) AMERICAN JOURNAL OF CARDIOLOGY 10.1016/j.amjcard.2023.06.036

Aiman, W; Ali, MA; Bajwa, SF; Hamza, M; Nanjundaiah, N; Kazmi, SH; Omar, Z; Shaaban, H Treatment Options for Bronchiolitis Obliterans After Hematopoietic Stem Cell Transplant: A Systematic Review of Clinical Trials in the Last 10 years CLINICAL LYMPHOMA MYELOMA & LEUKEMIA

Neuroscience

Baumgartner, JE; Ajmal, FQ; Baumgartner, ME; Seo, JH; Hussain, A; Westerveld, M; Skinner, HJ; Claudio, AO; Gireesh, E; Cummiskey, A; Manthripragada, L; Lee, KHPalliation for catastrophic nonlocalizing epilepsy: a retrospective case series of complete corpus callosotomy at a single institution JOURNAL OF NEUROSURGERY-PEDIATRICS 10.3171/2023.7.PEDS23119

Tatsuya Oishi, Jennifer Pagano, Cody Sellers, Nivedita U Jerath Two cases of Periodic Paralysis Associated with MCM3AP Variant JOURNAL OF CLINICAL NEUROMUSCULAR DISEASE 10.1097/CND.00000000000454

Baumgartner, JE; Ajmal, FQ; Baumgartner, ME; Seo, JH; Hussain, A; Westerveld, M; Skinner, HJ; Claudio, AO; Gireesh, E; Cummiskey, A; Manthripragada, L; Lee, KH Palliation for catastrophic nonlocalizing epilepsy: a retrospective case series of complete corpus callosotomy at a single institution JOURNAL OF NEUROSURGERY-PEDIATRICS 10.3171/2023.7.PEDS23119 Patel, S; Maria-Rios, J; Parikh, A; Okorie, ON Diagnosis and management of elevated intracranial pressure in the emergency department INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF EMERGENCY MEDICINE 10.1186/s12245-023-00540-x

Longueira, J; Molineros, C; Patel, S; Maria-Rios, J; Suheb, MK; Vilar, J; Priano, J; Okorie, O; Parikh, AUSE OF THROMBOELASTOGRAPHY WITH PLATELET MAPPING FOR MANAGEMENT OF ANTIPLATELET-ASSOCIATED BLEEDINGCRITICAL CARE MEDICINE

Raore, B; Awuor, V; Ogutu, T; Mbeo, G; Oluoch-Olunya, D Giving Back Neurosurgery WORLD NEUROSURGERY 10.1016/j.wneu.2023.06.101

Desai, NN; Guerrero, C; Mesaros, M; Schmitt, SE; Campbell, Z Musicogenic seizures-STXBP1 encephalopathy with reflex seizures EPILEPTIC DISORDERS 10.1002/epd2.20157

Hidalgo, CM; Diaz, DV; Collins, AM; Bender, CM; Gentry, AL; Grove, GA; Crisafio, ME; Huang, HQ; Wang, L; Sereika, SM; Erickson, KI Associations Of Obesity With Brain, Cognitive Function, And Inflammatory Biomarkers In Women With Breast Cancer MEDICINE & SCIENCE IN SPORTS & EXERCISE

Molina-Hidalgo, C; Stillman, CM; Collins, AM; Velazquez-Diaz, D; Ripperger, HS; Drake, JA; Gianaros, PJ; Marsland, AL; Erickson, KI Changes in stress pathways as a possible mechanism of aerobic exercise training on brain health: a scoping review of existing studies FRONTIERS IN PHYSIOLOGY 10.3389/fphys.2023.1273981

Gluck, MA; Gills, JL; Fausto, BA; Malin, SK; Duberstein, PR; Erickson, KI; Hu, LY Examining the efficacy of a cardio-dance intervention on brain health and the moderating role of ABCA7 in older African Americans: a protocol for a randomized controlled trial FRONTIERS IN AGING NEUROSCIENCE 10.3389/ fnagi.2023.1266423 Harrison, R; Huang, HQ; Kim, T; Kramer, AF; Hillman, C; Burns, J; Vidoni, E; McAuley, E; Kang, C; Jakicic, JM; Grove, G; Sutton, B; Collins, AM; Ripperger, HS; Zimmerman, B; Erickson, KI Higher Cardiorespiratory Fitness Is Associated With Greater Cerebral Blood Flow In Older Adults MEDICINE & SCIENCE IN SPORTS & EXERCISE

Kariuki, JK; Sereika, S; Erickson, K; Burke, LE; Kriska, A; Cheng, JSC; Milton, H; Hirshfield, S; Ogutu, D; Gibbs, B Feasibility and preliminary efficacy of a novel web-based physical activity intervention in adults with overweight/ obesity: A pilot randomized controlled trial CONTEMPORARY CLINICAL TRIALS 10.1016/j. cct.2023.107318

Galloway, M; Marsden, DL; Callister, R; Erickson, K; Nilsson, M; English, C How little is enough? The feasibility of conducting a dose- escalation study for exercise training in people with stroke JOURNAL OF STROKE & CEREBROVASCULAR DISEASES 10.1016/j. jstrokecerebrovasdis.2023.107190

Rodriguez-Ayllon, M; Verdejo-Roman, J; Lesnovskaya, A; Mora-Gonzalez, J; Solis-Urra, P; Catena, A; Erickson, KI; Ortega, FB; Esteban-Cornejo, I The effects of physical activity on white matter microstructure in children with overweight or obesity: The Active Brains randomized clinical trial INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF CLINICAL AND HEALTH PSYCHOLOGY 10.1016/j.ijchp.2023.100426

Raine, LB; Erickson, KI; Grove, G; Watrous, JNH; McDonald, K; Kang, CRY; Jakicic, JM; Forman, DE; Kramer, AF; Burns, JM; Vidoni, ED; McAuley, E; Hillman, CH Cardiorespiratory fitness levels and body mass index of pre-adolescent children and older adults during the COVID-19 pandemic FRONTIERS IN PUBLIC HEALTH 10.3389/ fpubh.2022.1052389

Velázquez-Díaz, D; Cadenas-Sanchez, C; Molina-Guzmán, FA; Sáenz-Carrasco, JA; Gonzalez-Rosa, JJ; Erickson, KI; Carbonell-Baeza, A; Jiménez-Pavón, DA new set of estimated cardiorespiratory fitness equations are associated with cognitive performance in older adultsGEROSCIENCE 10.1007/s11357-022-00718-w Roig-Coll, F; Castells-Sánchez, A; Monté-Rubio, G; Dacosta-Aguayo, R; Lamonja-Vicente, N; Toran-Monserrat, P; Pere, G; García-Molina, A; Tormos, JM; Alzamora, MT; Stavros, D; Sánchez-Ceron, M; Via, M; Erickson, KI; Mataró, M Changes in cardiovascular health and white matter integrity with aerobic exercise, cognitive and combined training in physically inactive healthy late-middle-aged adults: the Projected Movement randomized controlled trial EUROPEAN JOURNAL OF APPLIED PHYSIOLOGY 10.1007/s00421-023-05319-9

Lloyd, KM; Morris, TP; Anteraper, S; Voss, M; Nieto-Castanon, A; Whitfield-Gabrieli, S; Fanning, J; Gothe, N; Salerno, EA; Erickson, KI; Hillman, CH; Mcauley, E; Kramer, AF Datadriven MRI analysis reveals fitness-related functional change in default mode network and cognition following an exercise intervention PSYCHOPHYSIOLOGY 10.1111/psyp.14469

Lucas, JD; Sewell, KR; García-Colomo, A; Markovic, S; Erickson, KI; Brown, BM How does apolipoprotein E genotype influence the relationship between physical activity and Alzheimer's disease risk? A novel integrative model ALZHEIMERS RESEARCH & THERAPY 10.1186/s13195-023-01170-4

Collins, AM; Molina-Hidalgo, C; Aghjayan, SL; Fanning, J; Erlenbach, ED; Gothe, NP; Velazquez-Diaz, D; Erickson, KI Differentiating the influence of sedentary behavior and physical activity on brain health in late adulthood EXPERIMENTAL GERONTOLOGY 10.1016/j. exger.2023.112246

Esteban-Cornejo, I; Lara-Jimenez, I; Rodriguez-Ayllon, M; Verdejo-Roman, J; Catena, A; Erickson, KI; Ortega, FB Early morning physical activity is associated with healthier white matter microstructure and happier children: the Active Brains project EUROPEAN CHILD & ADOLESCENT PSYCHIATRY 10.1007/s00787-023-02197-6

Sewell, KR; Smith, NDW; Rainey-Smith, SR; Peiffer, J; Sohrabi, HR; Erickson, KI; Brown, BM The effect of acute exercise on objectively measured sleep and cognition in older adults FRONTIERS IN PSYCHOLOGY 10.3389/ fpsyg.2023.1207199 Hidalgo, CM; Collins, AM; Crisafio, ME; Grove, G; Kamarck, TW; Kang, CRY; Leckie, RL; Macdonald, M; Manuck, SB; Marsland, AL; Muldoon, MF; Rasero, J; Scudder, MR; Velazquez-Diaz, D; Verstynen, T; Wan, L; Gianaros, PJ; Erickson, K Effects of a laboratorybased aerobic exercise intervention on brain volume and cardiovascular health markers: protocol for a randomised clinical trial BMJ OPEN 10.1136/bmjopen-2023-077905

Solis-Urra, P; Esteban-Cornejo, I; Mora-Gonzalez, J; Stillman, C; Contreras-Rodriguez, O; Erickson, KI; Catena, A; Ortega, FB Early life factors and hippocampal functional connectivity in children with overweight/obesity PEDIATRIC OBESITY 10.1111/ijpo.12998

Sewell, KR; Rainey-Smith, SR; Peiffer, J; Sohrabi, HR; Doecke, J; Frost, NJ; Markovic, SJ; Erickson, K; Brown, BM The influence of baseline sleep on exercise-induced cognitive change in cognitively unimpaired older adults: A randomised clinical trial INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF GERIATRIC PSYCHIATRY 10.1002/gps.6016

Balbim, GM; Silva, NCBS; ten Brinke, L; Falck, RS; Hortobágyi, T; Granacher, U; Erickson, KI; Hernández-Gamboa, R; Liu-Ambrose, T Aerobic exercise training effects on hippocampal volume in healthy older individuals: a meta-analysis of randomized controlled trialsGEROSCIENCE 10.1007/s11357-023-00971-7

Rosenkranz, SC; Ploughman, M; Hvid, LG; Zimmer, P; Erickson, K; Stellmann, JP; Centonze, D; Friese, MA The MoxFo initiative-Mechanisms of action: Biomarkers in multiple sclerosis exercise studies MULTIPLE SCLEROSIS JOURNAL 10.1177/13524585231204453

Fernandez-Gamez, B; Solis-Urra, P; Olvera-Rojas, M; Molina-Hidalgo, C; Fernández-Ortega, J; Lara, CP; Coca-Pulido, A; Bellón, D; Sclafani, A; Mora-Gonzalez, J; Toval, A; Martín-Fuentes, I; Bakker, EA; Lozano, RM; Navarrete, S; Jiménez-Pavón, D; Liu-Ambrose, T; Erickson, KI; Ortega, FB; Esteban-Cornejo, I Resistance Exercise Program in Cognitively Normal Older Adults: CERT-Based Exercise Protocol of the AGUEDA Randomized Controlled Trial JOURNAL OF NUTRITION HEALTH & AGING 10.1007/s12603-023-1982-1 Solis-Urra, P; Molina-Hidalgo, C; García-Rivero, Y; Costa-Rodriguez, C; Mora-Gonzalez, J; Fernandez-Gamez, B; Olvera-Rojas, M; Coca-Pulido, A; Toval, A; Bellón, D; Sclafani, A; Martín-Fuentes, I; Triviño-Ibañez, EM; de Teresa, C; Huang, HQ; Grove, G; Hillman, CH; Kramer, AF; Catena, A; Ortega, FB; Gomez-Rio, M; Erickson, KI; Esteban-Cornejo, I Active Gains in brain Using Exercise During Aging (AGUEDA): protocol for a randomized controlled trial FRONTIERS IN HUMAN NEUROSCIENCE 10.3389/fnhum.2023.1168549

Solis-Urra, P; Rodriguez-Ayllon, M; Verdejo-Román, J; Erickson, KI; Verdejo-García, A; Catena, A; Ortega, FB; Esteban-Cornejo, I Early life factors and structural brain network in children with overweight/obesity: The Active Brains project PEDIATRIC RESEARCH 10.1038/ s41390-023-02923-5

Solis-Urra, P; Rodriguez-Ayllon, M; Alvarez-Ortega, M; Molina-Hidalgo, C; Molina-Garcia, P; Arroyo-Avila, C; García-Hermoso, A; Collins, AM; Jain, S; Gispert, JD; Liu-Ambrose, T; Ortega, FB; Erickson, KI; Esteban-Cornejo, I Physical Performance and Amyloid-β in Humans: A Systematic Review and Meta-Analysis of Observational Studies JOURNAL OF ALZHEIMERS DISEASE 10.3233/JAD-230586

Qi, R; Sammler, E; Gonzalez-Hunt, CP; Barraza, I; Pena, N; Rouanet, JP; Naaldijk, Y; Goodson, S; Fuzzati, M; Blandini, F; Erickson, KI; Weinstein, AM; Lutz, MW; Kwok, JB; Halliday, GM; Dzamko, N; Padmanabhan, S; Alcalay, RN; Waters, C; Hogarth, P; Simuni, T; Smith, D; Marras, C; Tonelli, F; Alessi, DR; West, AB; Shiva, S; Hilfiker, S; Sanders, LH A blood-based marker of mitochondrial DNA damage in Parkinson's disease SCIENCE TRANSLATIONAL MEDICINE 10.1126/scitransImed.abo1557

Erickson, ML; Allen, JM; Beavers, DP; Collins, LM; Davidson, KW; Erickson, K; Esser, KA; Hesselink, MKC; Moreau, KL; Laber, EB; Peterson, CA; Peterson, CM; Reusch, JE; Thyfault, JP; Youngstedt, SD; Zierath, JR; Goodpaster, BH; LeBrasseur, NK; Buford, TW; Sparks, LM Understanding heterogeneity of responses to, and optimizing clinical efficacy of, exercise training in older adults: NIH NIA Workshop summary GEROSCIENCE 10.1007/ s11357-022-00668-3 Attrache, B; Gonzalvo, JP; Murr, M HOW TO RESECT AN INCIDENTAL GASTRIC MASS AT THE GE-JUNCTION DURING GASTRIC BYPASS? OBESITY SURGERY

Wittine, L; Corsello, J; Murr, MA SPECIFIC STOP-BANG SCORE CUTOFF IS NOT PREDICTIVE OF SEVERE OBSTRUCTIVE SLEEP APNEA IN BARIATRIC PATIENTSSLEEP

Sewell KR, Rainey-Smith SR, Peiffer J, Sohrabi HR, Taddei K, Ames D, Maruff P, Masters CL, Rowe CC, Martins RN, Erickson KI, Brown BM. The relationship between objective physical activity and change in cognitive function Alzheimers Dement 10.1002/alz.12950

Lesnovskaya A, Ripperger HS, Donofry SD, Drake JA, Wan L, Poniatowski A, Donahue PT, Crisafio ME, Gilmore AD, Richards EA, Grove G, Gentry AL, Sereika SM, Bender CM, Erickson KI. Cardiorespiratory fitness is associated with hippocampal resting state connectivity in women newly diagnosed with breast cancer Front Cognit 10.3389/fcogn.2023.1211525

Slee MG, Rainey-Smith SR, Villemagne VL, Doecke JD, Sohrabi HR, Taddei K, Ames D, Dore V, Maruff P, Laws SM, Masters CL, Rowe CC, Martins RN, Erickson KI, Brown BM. Physical activity and brain amyloid beta: A longitudinal analysis of cognitively unimpaired older adults Alzheimers Dement 10.1002/alz.13556

Nursing, Whole-Person & Academic Research

Green, JF; Brennan, AM; Sawyer, AT; Celano, P; Robinson, PS Self-care Laddering: A New Program to Encourage Exemplary Self-care NURSE LEADER 10.1016/j.mnl.2022.09.005

Bailey, AK; Sawyer, AT; Robinson, PSA Psychoeducational Group Intervention for Nurses: Rationale, Theoretical Framework, and Development JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN PSYCHIATRIC NURSES ASSOCIATION 10.1177/10783903211001116

Tao, H; Pepe, J; Brower, A; Robinson, PS The CREATION Health Assessment Tool for Patients (CHAT-P): Development & Psychometric Testing JOURNAL OF RELIGION & HEALTH 10.1007/ s10943-022-01691-6 Sawyer, AT; Bailey, AK; Green, JF; Sun, JW; Robinson, PS Resilience, Insight, Self-Compassion, and Empowerment (RISE): A Randomized Controlled Trial of a Psychoeducational Group Program for Nurses JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN PSYCHIATRIC NURSES ASSOCIATION 10.1177/10783903211033338

Tao, H; Nieuwsma, JA; Meador, KG; Harris, SL; Robinson, PS Validation of the Moral Injury Outcome Scale in acute care nurses FRONTIERS IN PSYCHIATRY 10.3389/ fpsyt.2023.1279255

Harris, SL; Sawyer, AT; Tao, H; Bailey, AKA Mixed-Methods Pilot Study of a Well-Being Intervention for Healthcare Chaplains JOURNAL OF PASTORAL CARE & COUNSELING 10.1177/15423050221146510

Tao, H; Pepe, J; Brower, A; Robinson, PS The CREATION Health Assessment Tool for Patients (CHAT-P): Development & Psychometric Testing JOURNAL OF RELIGION & HEALTH 10.1007/ s10943-022-01691-6

Tao, H; Nieuwsma, JA; Meador, KG; Harris, SL; Robinson, PS Validation of the Moral Injury Outcome Scale in acute care nurses FRONTIERS IN PSYCHIATRY 10.3389/ fpsyt.2023.1279255

Sawyer, Amanda T; Tao, Hong; Bailey, Amanda KThe Impact of a Psychoeducational Group Program on the Mental Well-Being of Unit-Based Nurse Leaders: A Randomized Controlled Trial. INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH AND PUBLIC HEALTH 10.3390/ijerph20116035

Harris, SL; Sawyer, AT; Tao, H; Bailey, AKA Mixed-Methods Pilot Study of a Well-Being Intervention for Healthcare Chaplains JOURNAL OF PASTORAL CARE & COUNSELING 10.1177/15423050221146510

Das, A; Sawyer, AT; Bailey, AK; Green, JF; Allen, LA Virtual Inpatient Psychiatry Unit in a Multicampus Health Care System During the COVID-19 Pandemic PSYCHIATRIC SERVICES 10.1176/appi.ps.20220299 Green, JF; Brennan, AM; Sawyer, AT; Celano, P; Robinson, PS Self-care Laddering: A New Program to Encourage Exemplary Self-care NURSE LEADER 10.1016/j.mnl.2022.09.005

Bailey, AK; Sawyer, AT; Robinson, PSA Psychoeducational Group Intervention for Nurses: Rationale, Theoretical Framework, and Development JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN PSYCHIATRIC NURSES ASSOCIATION 10.1177/10783903211001116

Sawyer, AT; Bailey, AK; Green, JF; Sun, JW; Robinson, PS Resilience, Insight, Self-Compassion, and Empowerment (RISE): A Randomized Controlled Trial of a Psychoeducational Group Program for Nurses JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN PSYCHIATRIC NURSES ASSOCIATION 10.1177/10783903211033338

Sawyer, Amanda T; Tao, Hong; Bailey, Amanda KThe Impact of a Psychoeducational Group Program on the Mental Well-Being of Unit-Based Nurse Leaders: A Randomized Controlled Trial. INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH AND PUBLIC HEALTH 10.3390/ijerph20116035

Brennan, AM; Green, JF Occupational and leisure-time physical activity and associated factors among shift-working registered nurses: A cross-sectional study INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF NURSING STUDIES ADVANCES 10.1016/j.ijnsa.2023.100157

Das, A; Sawyer, AT; Bailey, AK; Green, JF; Allen, LA Virtual Inpatient Psychiatry Unit in a Multicampus Health Care System During the COVID-19 Pandemic PSYCHIATRIC SERVICES 10.1176/appi.ps.20220299

Green, JF; Brennan, AM; Sawyer, AT; Celano, P; Robinson, PS Self-care Laddering: A New Program to Encourage Exemplary Self-care NURSE LEADER 10.1016/j.mnl.2022.09.005

Sawyer, AT; Bailey, AK; Green, JF; Sun, JW; Robinson, PS Resilience, Insight, Self-Compassion, and Empowerment (RISE): A Randomized Controlled Trial of a Psychoeducational Group Program for Nurses JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN PSYCHIATRIC NURSES ASSOCIATION 10.1177/10783903211033338 Tao, H; Pepe, J; Brower, A; Robinson, PS The CREATION Health Assessment Tool for Patients (CHAT-P): Development & Psychometric Testing JOURNAL OF RELIGION & HEALTH 10.1007/ s10943-022-01691-6

Bustamante-Lopez, L; Sulbaran, M; Changoor, NR; Tilahun, Y; Garcia-Henriquez, N; Albert, M; Soliman, M; Monson, JRT; Pepe, J Impact of bariatric surgery on early-onset colorectal cancer risk: a systematic review and metaanalysis UPDATES IN SURGERY 10.1007/s13304-023-01527-2

Sonpavde, GP; Alemany, CA; Mchayleh, W; Pepe, JW; Coakley, S; Young, A; Jain, RK Phase Il trial of lurbinectedin combined with avelumab as maintenance therapy for metastatic urothelial carcinoma with stable or responding disease following platinumbased chemotherapy. JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Williams, S; Bostain, R; Couch, N; Kamdar, T; Oh, W; Thompson, L; Pepe, J; Yi, FC; Dereddy, N Routine versus no assessment of gastric residual volumes in preterm infants receiving enteral feeding via intermittent feeding tubes: a randomized controlled trial JOURNAL OF MATERNAL-FETAL & NEONATAL MEDICINE 10.1080/14767058.2023.2211200

Mirza, H; Garcia, J; Bell, C; Jones, K; Flynn, V; Pepe, J; Oh, WFluid Intake in the First Week of Life and the Duration of Hemodynamically Significant Patent Ductus Arteriosus in Extremely Preterm Infants AMERICAN JOURNAL OF PERINATOLOGY 10.1055/a-1585-6093

Harris, SL; Sawyer, AT; Tao, H; Bailey, AKA Mixed-Methods Pilot Study of a Well-Being Intervention for Healthcare Chaplains JOURNAL OF PASTORAL CARE & COUNSELING 10.1177/15423050221146510

Harris, SL; Bailey, AK Work-related perceptions and coping strategies of acute care chaplains: a qualitative analysis JOURNAL OF HEALTH CARE CHAPLAINCY 10.1080/08854726.2023.2270395

Tao, H; Nieuwsma, JA; Meador, KG; Harris, SL; Robinson, PS Validation of the Moral Injury Outcome Scale in acute care nurses FRONTIERS IN PSYCHIATRY 10.3389/ fpsyt.2023.1279255 Mori, S; Guo, MN; Rivera-Robles, N; Edgar, CM; Mcvey, CP; Yi, FC; Ahmad, S; Patel, RD; Varela, JC Evaluation of different pharmacokinetically guided IV busulfan exposure ranges on adult patient outcomes after hematopoietic stem cell transplantation ANNALS OF HEMATOLOGY 10.1007/s00277-022-05042-z

Hinkley, JM; Yu, GX; Standley, RA; Distefano, G; Tolstikov, V; Narain, NR; Greenwood, BP; Karmacharya, S; Kiebish, MA; Carnero, EA; Yi, FC; Vega, RB; Goodpaster, BH; Gardell, SJ; Coen, PM Exercise and ageing impact the kynurenine/tryptophan pathway and acylcarnitine metabolite pools in skeletal muscle of older adults JOURNAL OF PHYSIOLOGY-LONDON 10.1113/JP284142

Bilal, A; Yi, F; Gonzalez, GR; Ali, M; Thethi, T; Pratley, R Effects of Newer Antidiabetic Agents on Cardiovascular Outcomes in Older Adults: Systematic Review and Meta-analysis METABOLISM-CLINICAL AND EXPERIMENTAL 10.1016/j.metabol.2023.155466

Williams, S; Bostain, R; Couch, N; Kamdar, T; Oh, W; Thompson, L; Pepe, J; Yi, FC; Dereddy, N Routine versus no assessment of gastric residual volumes in preterm infants receiving enteral feeding via intermittent feeding tubes: a randomized controlled trial JOURNAL OF MATERNAL-FETAL & NEONATAL MEDICINE 10.1080/14767058.2023.2211200

Whytock, KL; Pino, MF; Sun, YF; Yu, GX; De Carvalho, FG; Yeo, RX; Vega, RB; Parmar, G; Divoux, A; Kapoor, N; Yi, FC; Cornnell, H; Patten, DA; Harper, ME; Gardell, SJ; Smith, SR; Walsh, MJ; Sparks, LM Comprehensive interrogation of human skeletal muscle reveals a dissociation between insulin resistance and mitochondrial capacity AMERICAN JOURNAL OF PHYSIOLOGY-ENDOCRINOLOGY AND METABOLISM 10.1152/ajpendo.00143.2023

Corbin, KD; Carnero, EA; Dirks, B; Igudesman, D; Yi, FC; Marcus, A; Davis, TL; Pratley, RE; Rittmann, BE; Krajmalnik-Brown, R; Smith, SR Host-diet-gut microbiome interactions influence human energy balance: a randomized clinical trial NATURE COMMUNICATIONS 10.1038/ s41467-023-38778-x Harris, SL; Sawyer, AT; Tao, H; Bailey, AKA Mixed-Methods Pilot Study of a Well-Being Intervention for Healthcare Chaplains JOURNAL OF PASTORAL CARE & COUNSELING 10.1177/15423050221146510

Harris, SL; Bailey, AK Work-related perceptions and coping strategies of acute care chaplains: a qualitative analysis JOURNAL OF HEALTH CARE CHAPLAINCY 10.1080/08854726.2023.2270395

Das, A; Sawyer, AT; Bailey, AK; Green, JF; Allen, LA Virtual Inpatient Psychiatry Unit in a Multicampus Health Care System During the COVID-19 Pandemic PSYCHIATRIC SERVICES 10.1176/appi.ps.20220299

Bailey, AK; Sawyer, AT; Robinson, PSA Psychoeducational Group Intervention for Nurses: Rationale, Theoretical Framework, and Development JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN PSYCHIATRIC NURSES ASSOCIATION 10.1177/10783903211001116

Sawyer, AT; Bailey, AK; Green, JF; Sun, JW; Robinson, PS Resilience, Insight, Self-Compassion, and Empowerment (RISE): A Randomized Controlled Trial of a Psychoeducational Group Program for Nurses JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN PSYCHIATRIC NURSES ASSOCIATION 10.1177/10783903211033338

Sawyer, Amanda T; Tao, Hong; Bailey, Amanda KThe Impact of a Psychoeducational Group Program on the Mental Well-Being of Unit-Based Nurse Leaders: A Randomized Controlled Trial. INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH AND PUBLIC HEALTH 10.3390/ijerph20116035

Orthopedics

Brendan Kosko, Bradley Richey, Stefano Cardin, Krishna White, D Harrison Youmans, Benjamin Service, Daryl C Osbahr Little League Shoulder and Subsequent Poximal Humeral Fracture in the Setting of Human Growth Hormone Use: A Case Repor tJBJS Case Connect 10.2106/JBJS. CC.22.00612 Shane, AM; Reeves, CL; Nguyen, GB; Ferrise, TD; Calaj, PM Soft Tissue Pathology CLINICS IN PODIATRIC MEDICINE AND SURGERY 10.1016/j. cpm.2023.02.003

Daniel M Curtis, W Michael Pullen, Justin N Hopkins, Iain R Murray, Adam Money, Nicole A Segovia, Marc R Safran Can Hip Passive Range of Motion Predict Hip Microinstability? A Comparative Study ORTHOPAEDIC JOURNAL OF SPORTS MEDICINE 10.1177/23259671231169978

Daniel M Curtis, W Michael Pullen, Iain R Murray, Adam Money, Marc Safran The diagnosis of hip microinstability is correlated with ease of intra-operative hip distraction KNEE SURGERY, SPORTS TRAUMATOLOGY, ARTHROSCOPY: OFFICIAL JOURNAL OF THE ESSKA 10.1007/ s00167-022-06998-1

Marc R Safran, Adam J Money, Zach D Vaughn, David A Brcka, Rebecca Stone McGaver, M Russell Giveans, Christopher N Anderson, Guillaume D Dumont, Christopher M Larson Acetabular Rim Ossification Variants Are Found in Almost 20% of Patients Presenting With Hip Pain ARTHROSCOPY, SPORTS MEDICINE, AND REHABILITATION 10.1016/j.asmr.2023.04.025

Kachooei, A; Bachoura, A; Hirsch, D; Beredjiklian, PK Predatory Journals in Orthopaedic SurgeryJOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF ORTHOPAEDIC SURGEONS 10.5435/JAAOS-D-22-00671

Paul, RW; Gupta, R; Zareef, U; Lopez, R; Erickson, BJ; Kelly, JD IV; Huffman, GR Similar return to sport between double cortical button and docking techniques for ulnar collateral ligament reconstruction in baseball players JOURNAL OF SHOULDER AND ELBOW SURGERY 10.1016/j. jse.2023.07.045

Kasper, AA; Reddy, Y; Plusch, K; Adams, A; Beredjiklian, PK; Kachooei, AR Nonunion After Using Procedure-Specific Instrumentations for Ulnar Shortening Osteotomy ARCHIVES OF BONE AND JOINT SURGERY-ABJS10.22038/ ABJS.2023.73837.3 418 Ghayyad, K; Ahmadi, Z; Rajabi, H; Alimohammadi, MM; Kachooei, AR Arthroscopic Capsular Release for Post-traumatic Elbow Stiffness CUREUS JOURNAL OF MEDICAL SCIENCE 10.7759/cureus.47838

Javadi, A; Ahmadi, Z; Kachooei, ARShortto Mid-term Results of Patient-Specific Polymethylmethacrylate Radial Head Prosthesis in Complex Radial Head Fractures Using 3-Dimensional Mold System JOURNAL OF HAND SURGERY-ASIAN-PACIFIC VOLUME 10.1142/S2424835523500431

Kachooei, A; Plusch, K; Kasper, A; D'Amore, T; Beredjiklian, P The effect of outpatient webbased online scheduling versus traditional staff scheduling systems on progression to surgery and no-show rates JOURNAL OF RESEARCH IN MEDICAL SCIENCES 10.4103/jrms.jrms_738_22

Mamipour, H; Negahban, H; Aval, SB; Zaferanieh, M; Moradi, A; Kachooei, AR Effectiveness of physiotherapy plus acupuncture compared with physiotherapy alone on pain, disability and grip strength in people with carpal tunnel syndrome: A randomized clinical trial JOURNAL OF BODYWORK AND MOVEMENT THERAPIES 10.1016/j.jbmt.2023.04.033

Mirghaderi, P; Mirghaderi, R; Kachooei, AR Letter Regarding: Tranexamic Acid Utilization in Foot and Ankle Surgery: A Metaanalysis FOOT & ANKLE INTERNATIONAL 10.1177/10711007231160110

Rodriguez-Merchan, EC; Kachooei, AR; Tabeayo, E Elbow Arthroplasty: A Concise Literature Update ARCHIVES OF BONE AND JOINT SURGERY-ABJS10.22038/ ABJS.2023.71082.3323

Mirghaderi, SP; Aliasin, MM; Salimi, M; Kachooei, AR The efficacy and safety of tranexamic acid in foot and ankle surgery: A systematic review and meta-analysis of comparative clinical studies FOOT AND ANKLE SURGERY 10.1016/j. fas.2022.10.001

Shariyate, MJ; Afshar, A; Nazarian, A; Kachooei, ARSliding Plate System: A Novel Method and Device for Shortening Osteotomy JOURNAL OF HAND SURGERY-ASIAN-PACIFIC VOLUME 10.1142/S2424835523710078 Baradaran, A; Ebrahimzadeh, MH; Sabzevari, S; Baradaran, A; Razi, S; Kachooei, ARIs there any advantage between using continuous passive motion and conventional physical therapy in patients with primary adhesive capsulitis? A systematic review and meta-analysis JOURNAL OF BODYWORK AND MOVEMENT THERAPIES 10.1016/j.jbmt.2023.06.005

Mousavian, A; Baradaran, A; Schon, LC; Daniel, J; Pedowitz, D; Kachooei, AR Total Ankle Replacement Outcome in Patients With Inflammatory Versus Noninflammatory Arthritis: A Systematic Review and Meta-analysis FOOT & ANKLE SPECIALIST 10.1177/19386400221136591

Rodriguez-Merchan, EC; Tabeayo-Alvarez, ED; Shojaie, B; Kachooei, AR Total Wrist Arthrodesis: An Update on Indications, Technique and Outcomes ARCHIVES OF BONE AND JOINT SURGERY-ABJS10.22038/ ABJS.2022.65875.3154

Shariyate, MJ; Beumer, A; Kachooei, AR Validity and Reliability of the Persian Version of Work-Related Questionnaire for UPper Extremity Disorders (WORQ-UP) JOURNAL OF HAND SURGERY-ASIAN-PACIFIC VOLUME 10.1142/ S2424835523500030

Beredjiklian, PK; Kachooei, AR; Gallant, G; Abboudi, J; Kwok, M; Takei, R; Hotchkiss, RN Abnormal Patterns of Biceps and Triceps Co-Contraction Following Elbow Surgery May Result in Elbow Stiffness ARCHIVES OF BONE AND JOINT SURGERY-ABJS10.22038/ ABJS.2023.64666.3105

Daliri, M; Akbarzadeh, A; Aminzadeh, B; Kachooei, AR; Hajiaghajani, G; Ebrahimzadeh, MH; Moradi, A The second clinical study investigating the surgical method for the kineticomyographic control implementation of the bionic hand SCIENTIFIC REPORTS 10.1038/ s41598-023-45578-2

Thomas, TL; Kachooei, AR; Ilyas, AM Intramedullary K-wires versus Alternate Techniques for Metacarpal Shaft and Neck Fractures: A Systematic Review and Meta-analysis JOURNAL OF HAND AND MICROSURGERY 10.1055/s-0042-1749410 Mike Heller, Mohammad S Abdelaal, Alexander Adams, Asif M Ilyas, Amir R Kachooei Rate of Complications After Capitellum Fracture Fixation: A Systematic Review and Meta-Analysis THE JOURNAL OF HAND SURGERY 10.1016/j.hsa.2023.11.005

Amir Kachooei, William Hester, Tara Gaston, Daniel Corr, Brian Winters, Steven Raikin, Joseph Daniel Effect of Postoperative Ketorolac Administration on the Union Rate Following First Metatarsophalangeal Joint Arthrodesis FOOT AND ANKLE SPECIALIST 10.1177/19386400231162705

Bachoura, A; Gaspar, M; Kane, P; Bernstein, D; Rekant, MS; Osterman, AL Three-Dimensional Analysis of Metacarpal Head Articular Defects Created by Headless Screws ARCHIVES OF BONE AND JOINT SURGERY-ABJS10.22038/ ABJS.2023.69368.3265

Abdo Bachoura, Vanessa Prokuski-Lund, Patrick Kane, David S Zelouf, A Lee Osterman Flexor Tendon Attritional Ruptures Following Distal Radius Volar Plate Fixation JOURNAL OF HAND SURGERY 10.1016/j.jhsa.2022.10.011

Magnuson, JA; Coulson, CJ; Oh, LS; Bonner, KF Subscapularis Tendon Tears: How Best to Approach This Issue SPORTS MEDICINE AND ARTHROSCOPY REVIEW 10.1097/ JSA.000000000000376

Galdamez, ME; Huber, FA; Buckless, CG; Medina, G; Galetta, MD; Oh, LS; Torriani, M Cross-sectional areas of rotator cuff muscles in males without tears on shoulder MRISKELETAL RADIOLOGY 10.1007/s00256-023-04400-w

Maier, SP; Lightsey, HM; Galetta, MD; Usoro, AO; Oh, LSPlant-based diets and sports performance: a clinical review SPORT SCIENCES FOR HEALTH 10.1007/s11332-023-01074-8

Massengale, M; Massengale, JL; Benson, CR; Barywano, N; Oki, T; Steinhauser, ML; Wang, ALS; Balani, D; Oh, LS; Randolph, MA; Iii, TJG; Kronenberg, HM; Scadden, DT Adult Prg4+progenitors repair long-term articular cartilage wounds in vivo JCI INSIGHT 10.1172/jci. insight.167858 Hettrich, CM; Magnuson, JA; Baumgarten, KM; Brophy, RH; Kattan, M; Bishop, JY; Bollier, MJ; Bravman, JT; Cvetanovich, GL; Dunn, WR; Feeley, BT; Frank, RM; Kuhn, JE; Lansdown, DA; Benjamin Ma, C; Marx, RG; McCarty, EC; Neviaser, AS; Ortiz, SF; Seidl, AJ; Smith, MV; Wright, RW; Zhang, AL; Cronin, KJ; Wolf, BR Predictors of Bone Loss in Anterior Glenohumeral Instability AMERICAN JOURNAL OF SPORTS MEDICINE 10.1177/03635465231160286

Samantha Harrer , Justin A Magnuson, Gregory R Toci, Andrew M Star, Arjun Saxena. Bibliometric Analysis of Spinopelvic Alignment in Total Hip Arthroplasty JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF ORTHOPAEDIC SURGEONS. GLOBAL RESEARCH & REVIEWS 10.5435/JAAOSGIobal-D22-00182

Mohammad S Abdelaal, Bright M Wiafe, Irfan A Khan, Justin A Magnuson, Arjun Saxena, Eric B Smith, Jess H Lonner, Andrew M Star, Robert P Good, Peter F Sharkey Robotic-Assisted Total Knee Arthroplasty What are Patients Perspectives, Understanding and Expectations? JOURNAL OF ARTHROPLASTY 10.1016/j. arth.2023.03.020

Justin A Magnuson, Sean A Griffin, John Hobbs, Taylor D'Amore, Andrew J Hughes, Matthew B Sherman, Armin Arshi, Chad A Krueger Mortality and Complications Following Early Conversion Arthroplasty for Failed Hip Fracture SurgeryJOURNAL OF ARTHROPLASTY 10.1016/j. arth.2022.12.003

James C Messina, Justin A Magnuson, Christopher M Melnic, Nicholas B Frisch, Chad A Krueger, Matthew J Grosso Total Hip Arthroplasty Learning Curves Based on Approach for New Fellowship-trained Surgeons JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF ORTHOPAEDIC SURGEONS. GLOBAL RESEARCH & REVIEWS 10.5435/ JAAOSGlobal-D23-00094 Siegel, N; Lambrechts, MJ; Karamian, BA; Carter, M; Magnuson, JA; Toci, GR; Krueger, CA; Canseco, JA; Woods, BI; Kaye, D; Hilibrand, AS; Kepler, CK; Vaccaro, AR; Schroeder, GD Readmission and Resource Utilization in Patients From Socioeconomically Distressed Communities Following Lumbar Fusion CLINICAL SPINE SURGERY 10.1097/ BSD.00000000001386

Justin A Magnuson, Sean A Griffin, Ryan M Sutton, Olivia Blaber, Kerri-Anne Ciesielka, P Maxwell Courtney, Chad A Krueger Revision Total Hip Arthroplasty in Octogenarians Compared with Septuagenarians: Is There a Real Difference? JOURNAL OF BONE & JOINT SURGERY AMERICAN 10.2106/jbjs.22.00440

Khan, IA; Baker, CM; Magnuson, JA; Courtney, PM; Krueger, CA; Lonner, JH Surgeons Experience More Physiologic Stress and Strain During Revision Than Primary Total Joint Arthroplasty JOURNAL OF ARTHROPLASTY 10.1016/j.arth.2022.12.022

Ronit V Shah, Justin A Ly, Justin A Magnuson, Megan Thompson, Matthew P Lorei Hip resurfacing: case closed? A bibliometric analysis of the past 10 years ARCHIVES OF ORTHOPAEDIC AND TRAUMA SURGERY 10.1007/S00402-023-05075-7

Justin A Magnuson, John R Hobbs, Virginia Snyder, William J Hozack, Chad A Krueger, Matthew S Austin Routine Use of Bladder Scans After Primary Total Joint Arthroplasty is Not Necessary: Results of a Protocol Change JOURNAL OF ARTHROPLASTY 10.1016/j. arth.2023.02.040

Knee, P; Meghpara, MM; Goh, GS; Magnuson, JA; Hozack, WJ; Courtney, M; Krueger, CAThe Ability of Robot-Assisted Total Knee Arthroplasty in Matching the Efficiency of Its Conventional Counterpart at an Orthopaedic Specialty Hospital JOURNAL OF ARTHROPLASTY 10.1016/j.arth.2022.07.024

Hobbs, JR; Magnuson, JA; Woelber, E; Sarangdhar, K; Courtney, M; Krueger, CA Comparing Risk Assessment Between Payers and Providers: Inconsistent Agreement in Medical Comorbidity Records for Patients Undergoing Total Joint Arthroplasty JOURNAL OF ARTHROPLASTY 10.1016/j.arth.2023.05.011 Magnuson, JA; Griffin, SA; Venkat, N; Gold, PA; Courtney, PM; Krueger, CA Postacute Care Readmission and Resource Utilization in Patients From Socioeconomically Distressed Communities After Total Joint Arthroplasty CLINICAL ORTHOPAEDICS AND RELATED RESEARCH 10.1097/CORR.00000000002185

Magnuson, JA; Hobbs, J; Yakkanti, R; Gold, PA; Courtney, M; Krueger, CA Lower Revenue Surplus in Medicare Advantage Versus Private Commercial Insurance for Total Joint Arthroplasty: An Analysis of a Single Payor Source at One Institution JOURNAL OF ARTHROPLASTY 10.1016/j.arth.2023.06.034

Khan, IA; Magnuson, JA; Ciesielka, KA; Levicoff, EA; Cohen-Rosenblum, A; Krueger, CA; Fillingham, YA Patients From Distressed Communities Who Undergo Surgery for Hip Fragility Fractures Are Less Likely to Have Advanced Care Planning Documents in Their Electronic Medical Record CLINICAL ORTHOPAEDICS AND RELATED RESEARCH 10.1097/CORR.0000000002354

Kronlage, SC; Lomis, MJ; Whitaker, EA Clinic Carpal Tunnel Release Surgery Outcomes and High-Value Care CUREUS JOURNAL OF MEDICAL SCIENCE 10.7759/cureus.42254

Kassem Ghayyad, Ali Īhsan Kiliç Missed Diagnosis of a Rare Retropatellar Juxta-Articular Angioleiomyoma: A Case Report CUREUS JOURNAL OF MEDICAL SCIENCE 10.7759/ cureus.49182

Serra López VM, Cheema AN, Blumenthal SR, Horneff JG 3rd, Huffman GR Glenohumeral joint auto-fusion in a morbidly obese patient intubated for severe COVID-19 infection. JSES Rev Rep Tech 10.1016/j.xrrt.2023.09.011

Translational Research

Hinkley, JM; Yu, GX; Standley, RA; Distefano, G; Tolstikov, V; Narain, NR; Greenwood, BP; Karmacharya, S; Kiebish, MA; Carnero, EA; Yi, FC; Vega, RB; Goodpaster, BH; Gardell, SJ; Coen, PM Exercise and ageing impact the kynurenine/tryptophan pathway and acylcarnitine metabolite pools in skeletal muscle of older adults JOURNAL OF PHYSIOLOGY-LONDON 10.1113/JP284142

Martínez-Cagiao, AM; Fariñas, J; Rial-Vázquez, J; Rúa-Alonso, M; García, MAG; Carnero, E Changes In Walking Energy Expenditure And Substrate Oxidation Along Pregnancy MEDICINE & SCIENCE IN SPORTS & EXERCISE

Garcia-Romero, J; Alvero-Cruz, JR; Jimenez, M; Fernández-Millán, J; Peñaloza, P; de Albornoz, MC; Lopez, I; Carnero, EA Changes On Resting Metabolic Rate And Adaptive Thermogenesis After High Intensity Interval Training: A Randomized Control Trial MEDICINE & SCIENCE IN SPORTS & EXERCISE

Casu, A; Lopez, YON; Yu, GX; Clifford, C; Bilal, A; Petrilli, AM; Cornnell, H; Carnero, EA; Bhatheja, A; Corbin, KD; Iliuk, A; Maahs, DM; Pratley, REThe proteome and phosphoproteome of circulating extracellular vesicle-enriched preparations are associated with characteristic clinical features in type 1 diabetes FRONTIERS IN ENDOCRINOLOGY 10.3389/ fendo.2023.1219293

Corbin, KD; Carnero, EA; Dirks, B; Igudesman, D; Yi, FC; Marcus, A; Davis, TL; Pratley, RE; Rittmann, BE; Krajmalnik-Brown, R; Smith, SR Host-diet-gut microbiome interactions influence human energy balance: a randomized clinical trial NATURE COMMUNICATIONS 10.1038/ s41467-023-38778-x

Carnero, EA; Bock, CP; Liu, Y; Corbin, K; Wohlers-Kariesch, E; Ruud, K; Moon, J; Marcus, A; Krajmalnik-Brown, R; Muraviev, A; Vodopyanov, KL; Smith, SR Measurement of 24-h continuous human CH4 release in a whole room indirect calorimeter JOURNAL OF APPLIED PHYSIOLOGY 10.1152/ japplphysiol.00705.2022 Correas-Gomez, L; Bentíez-Flores, S; Calleja-Gonzláez, J; Carnero, EA Quality of lean body mass and jump capacity in high performance young basketball players lean body mass and jump capacity JOURNAL OF SPORTS SCIENCES 10.1080/02640414.2023.2291294

Corbin, KD; Carnero, EA; Allerton, TD; Tillner, J; Bock, CP; Luyet, PP; Göbel, B; Hall, KD; Parsons, SA; Ravussin, E; Smith, SR Glucagonlike peptide-1/glucagon receptor agonism associates with reduced metabolic adaptation and higher fat oxidation: A randomized trial OBESITY 10.1002/oby.23633

Dutta, T; Kapoor, N; Mathew, M; Chakraborty, SS; Ward, NP; Prieto-Farigua, N; Falzone, A; DeLany, JP; Smith, SR; Coen, PM; DeNicola, GM; Gardell, SJ Source of nicotinamide governs its metabolic fate in cultured cells, mice, and humans CELL REPORTS 10.1016/j.celrep.2023.112218

Philp, A; Coen, PM The multi-tissue benefits of exercise on aging human physiology EXPERIMENTAL GERONTOLOGY 10.1016/j. exger.2023.112304

Serrano, J; Boyd, J; Pratley, RR; Goodpaster, BH; Coen, PM; Kyriazis, GA Muscle-expressed sweet taste receptors regulate mitochondrial function and muscle fitness in mice and humans CHEMICAL SENSES

Moffit, RE; Forman, DE; Coen, PM; Nicklas, BJ; Qiao, YJ; Schumacher, BT; Cawthon, PM; Blackwell, T; Glynn, NW Walking Energetics, Fatigability, And Mobility In Older Adults: Study Of Muscle, Mobility, And Aging (SOMMA) MEDICINE & SCIENCE IN SPORTS & EXERCISE

Dubé, JJ; Toledo, FGS; Coen, PM; Goodpaster, BH; DeLany, JP Lower mitochondrial respiration does not lead to decreased fat oxidation in young African American women without obesity OBESITY 10.1002/oby.23716

Parafati, M; Giza, S; Shenoy, TS; Mojica-Santiago, JA; Hopf, M; Malany, LK; Platt, D; Moore, I; Jacobs, ZA; Kuehl, P; Rexroat, J; Barnett, G; Schmidt, CE; McLamb, WT; Clements, T; Coen, PM; Malany, S Human skeletal muscle tissue chip autonomous payload reveals changes in fiber type and metabolic gene expression due to spaceflight NPJ MICROGRAVITY 10.1038/ s41526-023-00322-y Qiao, YJ; Coen, PM; Santanasto, AJ; Cawthon, PM; Cummings, SR; Forman, DE; Toledo, FGS; Goodpaster, BH; Nicklas, BJ; Newman, AB; Glynn, NW Mitochondrial Energetics and Performance Fatigability In Older Adults: Study Of Muscle, Mobility, And Aging (SOMMA) MEDICINE & SCIENCE IN SPORTS & EXERCISE

Ramos, SV; Distefano, G; Kramer, P; Cawthon, PM; Molina, AJ; Jurczak, MJ; Toledo, FGS; Marcinek, DJ; Goodpaster, BH; Coen, PM Reduced Muscle Energetics And Fitness In Older Adults With Diabetes Independent Of Adiposity And Activity MEDICINE & SCIENCE IN SPORTS & EXERCISE

Garcia, RE; Cawthon, PM; Nicklas, BJ; Goodpaster, BH; Coen, PM; Forman, DE; Cummings, SR; Newman, AB; Glynn, NW Usual-paced 400 m long distance corridor walk estimates cardiorespiratory fitness among older adults: The Study of Muscle, Mobility and Aging JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN GERIATRICS SOCIETY 10.1111/jgs.18713

Qiao, YJ; Santanasto, AJ; Coen, PM; Cawthon, PM; Cummings, SR; Forman, DE; Goodpaster, BH; Harezlak, J; Hawkins, M; Kritchevsky, SB; Nicklas, BJ; Toledo, FGS; Toto, PE; Newman, AB; Glynn, NW Associations between skeletal muscle energetics and accelerometry-based performance fatigability: Study of Muscle, Mobility and Aging AGING CELL 10.1111/ acel.14015

Newman, AB; Blackwell, TL; Mau, T; Cawthon, PM; Coen, PM; Cummings, SR; Toledo, FGS; Goodpaster, BH; Glynn, NW; Hepple, RT; Kritchevsky, SB; Lipsitz, LA Vigor to Frailty As a Continuum-A New Approach in the Study of Muscle, Mobility, and Aging Cohort JOURNALS OF GERONTOLOGY SERIES A-BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES AND MEDICAL SCIENCES 10.1093/ gerona/glad244

Mau, T; Barnes, HN; Blackwell, TL; Kramer, PA; Bauer, SR; Marcinek, DJ; Ramos, SV; Forman, DE; Toledo, FGS; Hepple, RT; Kritchevsky, SB; Cummings, SR; Newman, AB; Coen, PM; Cawthon, PM Lower muscle mitochondrial energetics is associated with greater phenotypic frailty in older women and men: the Study of Muscle, Mobility and Aging GEROSCIENCE 10.1007/s11357-023-01002-1 Cummings, SR; Newman, AB; Coen, PM; Hepple, RT; Collins, R; Kennedy, K; Danielson, M; Peters, K; Blackwell, T; Johnson, E; Mau, T; Shankland, EG; Lui, LY; Patel, S; Young, D; Glynn, NW; Strotmeyer, ES; Esser, KA; Marcinek, DJ; Goodpaster, BH; Kritchevsky, S; Cawthon, PM The Study of Muscle, Mobility and Aging (SOMMA): A Unique Cohort Study About the Cellular Biology of Aging and Age-related Loss of Mobility JOURNALS OF GERONTOLOGY SERIES A-BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES AND MEDICAL SCIENCES 10.1093/gerona/glad052

Mau, T; Lui, LY; Distefano, G; Kramer, PA; Ramos, S; Toledo, FGS; Santanasto, AJ; Shankland, EG; Marcinek, DJ; Jurczak, MJ; Sipula, I; Bello, FM; Duchowny, KA; Molina, AJA; Sparks, LM; Goodpaster, BH; Hepple, RT; Kritchevsky, SB; Newman, AB; Cawthon, PM; Cummings, SR; Coen, PM Mitochondrial Energetics in Skeletal Muscle Are Associated With Leg Power and Cardiorespiratory Fitness in the Study of Muscle, Mobility and Aging JOURNALS OF GERONTOLOGY SERIES A-BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES AND MEDICAL SCIENCES 10.1093/ gerona/glac238

Philip A Kramer, Paul M Coen, Peggy M Cawthon, Giovanna Distefano, Steven R Cummings, Bret H Goodpaster, Russell T Hepple, Stephen B Kritchevsky, Eric G Shankland, David J Marcinek, Frederico G S Toledo, Kate A Duchowny, Sofhia V Ramos, Stephanie Harrison, Anne B Newman, Anthony J A Molina Skeletal muscle energetics explain the sex disparity in mobility impairment in the Study of Muscle, Mobility and Aging (SOMMA) JOURNALS OF GERONTOLOGY SERIES A-BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES AND MEDICAL SCIENCES 10.1093/gerona/glad283

Igudesman, D; Crandell, J; Corbin, KD; Zaharieva, DP; Addala, A; Thomas, JM; Bulik, CM; Pence, BW; Pratley, RE; Kosorok, MR; Maahs, DM; Carroll, IM; Mayer-Davis, EJ Associations of disordered eating with the intestinal microbiota and short-chain fatty acids among young adults with type 1 diabetes NUTRITION METABOLISM AND CARDIOVASCULAR DISEASES 10.1016/j. numecd.2022.11.017 Lopez, YON; Iliuk, A; Casu, A; Parikh, A; Smith, JS; Corbin, K; Lupu, D; Pratley, RE Extracellular vesicle proteomics and phosphoproteomics identify pathways for increased risk in patients hospitalized with COVID-19 and type 2 diabetes mellitus DIABETES RESEARCH AND CLINICAL PRACTICE 10.1016/j.diabres.2023.110565

Sarfraz, H; Bari, S; Eysha, M; Patel, K; Dutta, T; Gardell, S; Corbin, K; Jim, HSL; Aflatooni, S; Boby, A; Natarellin, N; Nguyen, T; Conejo-Garcia, J; Muzaffar, J Safety and efficacy of time restricted eating (TRE) in improving response to immunotherapy in patients with head and neck cancer (HNSCC). JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ONCOLOGY

Igudesman, D; Crandell, JL; Corbin, KD; Hooper, J; Thomas, JM; Bulik, CM; Pence, BW; Pratley, RE; Kosorok, MR; Maahs, DM; Carroll, IM; Mayer-Davis, EJ Associations of Dietary Intake with the Intestinal Microbiota and Short-Chain Fatty Acids Among Young Adults with Type 1 Diabetes and Overweight or Obesity JOURNAL OF NUTRITION 10.1016/j.tjnut.2022.12.017

Bishop, FK; Addala, A; Corbin, KD; Muntis, FR; Pratley, RE; Riddell, MC; Mayer-Davis, EJ; Maahs, DM; Zaharieva, DP An Overview of Diet and Physical Activity for Healthy Weight in Adolescents and Young Adults with Type 1 Diabetes: Lessons Learned from the ACTION Consortium NUTRIENTS 10.3390/nu15112500

Igudesman, D; Crandell, J; Corbin, KD; Zaharieva, DP; Addala, A; Thomas, JM; Casu, A; Kirkman, MS; Pokaprakarn, T; Riddell, MC; Burger, K; Pratley, RE; Kosorok, MR; Maahs, DM; Mayer-Davis, EJ Weight management in young adults with type 1 diabetes: The advancing care for type 1 diabetes and obesity network sequential multiple assignment randomized trial pilot results DIABETES OBESITY & METABOLISM 10.1111/dom.14911 Corbin, KD; Dagogo-Jack, S; Cannon, CP; Cherney, DZI; Cosentino, F; Frederich, R; Liu, J; Pong, AN; Lin, JX; Cater, NB; Pratley, RE Cardiorenal outcomes by indices of liver steatosis and fibrosis in individuals with type 2 diabetes and atherosclerotic cardiovascular disease: Analyses from VERTIS CV, a randomized trial of the sodium-glucose cotransporter-2 inhibitor ertugliflozin DIABETES OBESITY & METABOLISM 10.1111/dom.14923

Sarteau, AC; Kahkoska, AR; Crandell, J; Igudesman, D; Corbin, KD; Kichler, JC; Maahs, DM; Muntis, F; Pratley, R; Seid, M; Zaharieva, D; Mayer-Davis, EMore hypoglycemia not associated with increasing estimated adiposity in youth with type 1 diabetes PEDIATRIC RESEARCH 10.1038/s41390-022-02129-1

Corbin, KD; Pittas, AG; Desouza, C; Grdinovac, KK; Herzig, KH; Kashyap, SR; Kim, SH; Nelson, J; Rasouli, N; Vickery, EM; Knowler, WC; Pratley, RE Indices of hepatic steatosis and fibrosis in prediabetes and association with diabetes development in the vitamin D and type 2 diabetes study* JOURNAL OF DIABETES AND ITS COMPLICATIONS 10.1016/j. jdiacomp.2023.108475

Whytock, KL; Pino, MF; Sun, YF; Yu, GX; De Carvalho, FG; Yeo, RX; Vega, RB; Parmar, G; Divoux, A; Kapoor, N; Yi, FC; Cornnell, H; Patten, DA; Harper, ME; Gardell, SJ; Smith, SR; Walsh, MJ; Sparks, LM Comprehensive interrogation of human skeletal muscle reveals a dissociation between insulin resistance and mitochondrial capacity AMERICAN JOURNAL OF PHYSIOLOGY-ENDOCRINOLOGY AND METABOLISM 10.1152/ajpendo.00143.2023

DeLany, JP; Horgan, A; Gregor, A; Vockley, J; Harding, CO; Gillingham, MB Resting and total energy expenditure of patients with long-chain fatty acid oxidation disorders (LC-FAODs) MOLECULAR GENETICS AND METABOLISM 10.1016/j.ymgme.2023.107519

Niclou, A; Vesi, L; Arorae, M; Naseri, NC; Savusa, KF; Naseri, T; DeLany, JP; McGarvey, ST; Rivara, AC; Ocobock, C When the cold gets under your skin: Evidence for brown adipose tissue activity in Samoan adults AMERICAN JOURNAL OF BIOLOGICAL ANTHROPOLOGY 10.1002/ ajpa.24848 Whytock, KL; Divoux, A; Sun, YF; Hopf, M; Yeo, RX; Pino, MF; Yu, GX; Smith, SR; Walsh, MJ; Sparks, LM Isolation of nuclei from frozen human subcutaneous adipose tissue for fulllength single-nuclei transcriptional profiling STAR PROTOCOLS 10.1016/j.xpro.2023.102054

Erdos, E; Sandor, K; Young-Erdos, CL; Halasz, L; Smith, SR; Osborne, TF; Divoux, A Transcriptional Control of Subcutaneous Adipose Tissue by the Transcription Factor CTCF Modulates Heterogeneity in Fat Distribution in Women CELLS 10.3390/ cells13010086

Halasz, L; Divoux, A; Sandor, K; Erdos, E; Daniel, B; Smith, SR; Osborne, TF An Atlas of Promoter Chromatin Modifications and HiChIP Regulatory Interactions in Human Subcutaneous Adipose-Derived Stem Cells INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF MOLECULAR SCIENCES 10.3390/ ijms25010437

Willner, S; Gardell, S; She, R; Li, J; Zeld, N; Williams, LK; Sabbah, H; Kapoor, N; Lanfear, D Circulating Metabolomic Profile Predicts Change In Ejection Fraction In Heart Failure Patients JOURNAL OF CARDIAC FAILURE

Gurshaney, S; Morales-Alvarez, A; Ezhakunnel, K; Manalo, A; Huynh, TH; Abe, JI; Le, NT; Weiskopf, D; Sette, A; Lupu, DS; Gardell, SJ; Nguyen, H Metabolic dysregulation impairs lymphocyte function during severe SARS-CoV-2 infection COMMUNICATIONS BIOLOGY 10.1038/ s42003-023-04730-4

Goodpaster, BH; Bergman, BC; Brennan, AM; Sparks, LM Intermuscular adipose tissue in metabolic disease NATURE REVIEWS ENDOCRINOLOGY 10.1038/s41574-022-00784-2

Rosano, C; Newman, A; Santanasto, A; Zhu, XA; Goodpaster, B; Miljkovic, I Increase in skeletal muscular adiposity and cognitive decline in a biracial cohort of older men and women JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN GERIATRICS SOCIETY 10.1111/jgs.18419 McNeish, BL; Miljkovic, I; Zhu, XA; Cawthon, PM; Newman, AB; Goodpaster, B; Yaffe, K; Rosano, C Associations Between Circulating Levels of Myostatin and Plasma β-Amyloid 42/40 in a Biracial Cohort of Older Adults JOURNALS OF GERONTOLOGY SERIES A-BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES AND MEDICAL SCIENCES 10.1093/ gerona/glad132

Moored, KD; Qiao, YJ; Rosso, AL; Toledo, FGS; Cawthon, PM; Cummings, SR; Goodpaster, BH; Kritchevsky, SB; Glynn, NWDual Roles of Cardiorespiratory Fitness and Fatigability in the Life-Space Mobility of Older Adults: The Study of Muscle, Mobility and Aging (SOMMA) JOURNALS OF GERONTOLOGY SERIES A-BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES AND MEDICAL SCIENCES 10.1093/gerona/glad037

Qiao, YJ; Harezlak, J; Cawthon, PM; Cummings, SR; Forman, DE; Goodpaster, BH; Hawkins, M; Moored, KD; Nicklas, BJ; Toledo, FGS; Toto, PE; Santanasto, AJ; Strotmeyer, ES; Newman, AB; Glynn, NW Validation of the Pittsburgh Performance Fatigability Index in the Study of Muscle, Mobility and Aging JOURNALS OF GERONTOLOGY SERIES A-BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES AND MEDICAL SCIENCES 10.1093/ gerona/glad197

Erickson, ML; Allen, JM; Beavers, DP; Collins, LM; Davidson, KW; Erickson, K; Esser, KA; Hesselink, MKC; Moreau, KL; Laber, EB; Peterson, CA; Peterson, CM; Reusch, JE; Thyfault, JP; Youngstedt, SD; Zierath, JR; Goodpaster, BH; LeBrasseur, NK; Buford, TW; Sparks, LM Understanding heterogeneity of responses to, and optimizing clinical efficacy of, exercise training in older adults: NIH NIA Workshop summaryGEROSCIENCE 10.1007/ s11357-022-00668-3

Soupir, AC; Tian, YJ; Stewart, PA; Nunez-Lopez, YO; Manley, BJ; Pellini, B; Bloomer, AM; Zhang, JS; Mo, QX; Marchion, DC; Liu, M; Koomen, JM; Siegel, EM; Wang, L Detectable Lipidomes and Metabolomes by Different Plasma Exosome Isolation Methods in Healthy Controls and Patients with Advanced Prostate and Lung Cancer INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF MOLECULAR SCIENCES 10.3390/ijms24031830 Pratley, RE; McGuire, DK; Fu, W; Cannon, CP; Cherney, DZI; Cosentino, F; Liu, J; Frederich, R; Mancuso, JP; Dagogo-Jack, SHYPOGLYCEMIA AND CV OUTCOMES IN PARTICIPANTS WITH TYPE 2 DIABETES AND ATHEROSCLEROTIC CARDIOVASCULAR DISEASE: OBSERVATIONS FROM THE VERTIS CV TRIALJOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN COLLEGE OF CARDIOLOGY

Baldivieso, V; Smith, S; Pratley, R; Baksh, M; Shepherd, G; Lopez, J; Selzler, K; Murray, J Implementation of digital cognitive assessment and blood Implementation of digital cognitive assessment and blood based biomarkers for early detection in Alzheimer's disease at Adventhealth: A Davos Alzheimer's collaborative flagship site JOURNAL OF THE NEUROLOGICAL SCIENCES 10.1016/j. jns.2023.121365

Bilal, A; Pratley, RE Newer Glucose-Lowering Therapies in Older Adults with Type 2 Diabetes ENDOCRINOLOGY AND METABOLISM CLINICS OF NORTH AMERICA 10.1016/j.ecl.2022.10.010

Bilal, A; Yi, F; Gonzalez, GR; Ali, M; Thethi, T; Pratley, R Effects of Newer Antidiabetic Agents on Cardiovascular Outcomes in Older Adults: Systematic Review and Meta-analysis METABOLISM-CLINICAL AND EXPERIMENTAL 10.1016/j.metabol.2023.155466

Sarteau, AC; Muthukkumar, R; Smith, C; Busby-Whitehead, J; Lich, KH; Pratley, RE; Thambuluru, S; Weinstein, J; Weinstock, RS; Young, LA; Kahkoska, AR Supporting the 'lived expertise' of older adults with type 1 diabetes: An applied focus group analysis to characterize barriers, facilitators, and strategies for self-management in a growing and understudied population DIABETIC MEDICINE 10.1111/dme.15156

Davies, MJ; Boeder, S; McGill, JB; Pratley, R; Girard, M; Banks, P; Pettus, J; Garg, S Factors associated with changes in beta hydroxybutyrate with sotagliflozin in adults with type 1 diabetes DIABETOLOGIA

Thennati, R; Burade, V; Natarajan, M; Shahi, P; Nagaraja, R; Panchal, S; Agrawal, S; Jandrain, B; Duvauchelle, T; Pratley, RE; Thorens, B; Vilsboll, TGL0034 (Utreglutide), a novel, long acting, glucagon-like peptide 1 receptor agonist (GLP-1 RA), results of a phase 1 study in healthy individuals JOURNAL OF HEPATOLOGY Weinstein, JM; Berkowitz, SA; Pratley, RE; Shah, KS; Kahkoska, AR Statistically Adjusting for Wear Time in Randomized Trials of Continuous Glucose Monitors as a Complement to Intentto-Treat and As-Treated Analyses: Application and Evaluation in Two Trials DIABETES TECHNOLOGY & THERAPEUTICS 10.1089/ dia.2023.0029

Meier, JJ; Bardtrum, L; Cheng, AYY; Malling, B; Montanya, E; Wagner, L; Pratley, RE Body weight loss with oral semaglutide is mediated predominantly by effects other than gastrointestinal adverse events in patients with type 2 diabetes: A post hoc analysis DIABETES OBESITY & METABOLISM 10.1111/dom.14957

Kahkoska, AR; Smith, C; Thambuluru, S; Weinstein, J; Batsis, JA; Pratley, R; Weinstock, RS; Young, LA; Lich, KH Nothing is linear: Characterizing the determinants and dynamics of CGM use in older adults with type 1 diabetes DIABETES RESEARCH AND CLINICAL PRACTICE 10.1016/j.diabres.2022.110204

Aroda, VR; Erhan, U; Jelnes, P; Meier, JJ; Abildlund, MT; Pratley, R; Vilsboll, T; Husain, M Safety and tolerability of semaglutide across the SUSTAIN and PIONEER phase IIIa clinical trial programmes DIABETES OBESITY & METABOLISM 10.1111/dom.14990

Thennati, R; Burade, V; Natarajan, M; Shahi, P; Nagaraja, R; Panchal, S; Agrawal, S; Jandrain, B; Duvauchelle, T; Garcia-Ocana, A; Rutter, GA; Pratley, RE; Thorens, B; Vilsboll, TA single ascending dose study of the novel GLP-1 receptor agonist GL0034 (utreglutide) in individuals with obesity without diabetes DIABETOLOGIA

Kahkoska, AR; Shah, KS; Kosorok, MR; Miller, KM; Rickels, M; Weinstock, RS; Young, LA; Pratley, RE Estimation of a Machine Learning-Based Decision Rule to Reduce Hypoglycemia Among Older Adults With Type 1 Diabetes: A Post Hoc Analysis of Continuous Glucose Monitoring in the WISDM Study JOURNAL OF DIABETES SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY 10.1177/19322968221149040 Rossing, P; Baeres, FMM; Bakris, G; Bosch-Traberg, H; Gislum, M; Gough, SCL; Idorn, T; Lawson, J; Mahaffey, KW; Mann, JFE; Mersebach, H; Perkovic, V; Tuttle, K; Pratley, R; FLOW Steering Comm; FLOW Trial Investigators The rationale, design and baseline data of FLOW, a kidney outcomes trial with once-weekly semaglutide in people with type 2 diabetes and chronic kidney disease NEPHROLOGY DIALYSIS TRANSPLANTATION 10.1093/ndt/qfad009

Chen, DV; Petersen, ML; Rytgaard, HC; Gron, R; Lange, T; Rasmussen, S; Pratley, RE; Marso, SP; Kvist, K; Buse, J; van der Laan, MJ Beyond the Cox Hazard Ratio: A Targeted Learning Approach to Survival Analysis in a Cardiovascular Outcome Trial Application STATISTICS IN BIOPHARMACEUTICAL RESEARCH 10.1080/19466315.2023.2173644

Dagogo-Jack, S; Frederich, R; Liu, J; Cannon, CP; Shi, HRY; Cherney, DZ; Cosentino, F; Masiukiewicz, U; Gantz, I; Pratley, RE Ertugliflozin Delays Insulin Initiation and Reduces Insulin Dose Requirements in Patients With Type 2 Diabetes: Analyses From VERTIS CVJOURNAL OF CLINICAL ENDOCRINOLOGY & METABOLISM 10.1210/clinem/dgac764

Cosentino, F; Dagogo-Jack, S; Frederich, R; Cannon, CP; Cherney, DZI; Mancuso, JP; Wynant, W; Liu, J; Cater, NB; Pratley, RE Sustained weight loss with ertugliflozin in patients with T2D and atherosclerotic cardiovascular disease in VERTIS CV DIABETES RESEARCH AND CLINICAL PRACTICE 10.1016/j. diabres.2023.110329

Gerstein, HC; Mian, R; Ramasundarahettige, C; Branch, KRH; Del Prato, S; Lam, CSP; Lopes, RD; Pratley, R; Rosenstock, J; Sattar, N Cardiovascular and renal outcomes with varying degrees of kidney disease in high-risk people with type 2 diabetes: An epidemiological analysis of data from the AMPLITUDE-O trial DIABETES OBESITY & METABOLISM 10.1111/ dom.15417 Pratley, RE; Cannon, CP; Cherney, DZ; Cosentino, F; McGuire, DK; Essex, MN; Lawrence, D; Jones, PLS; Liu, J; Adamsons, I; Dagogo-Jack, S Cardiorenal outcomes, kidney function, and other safety outcomes with ertugliflozin in older adults with type 2 diabetes (VERTIS CV): secondary analyses from a randomized, double-blind trial LANCET HEALTHY LONGEVITY 10.1016/S2666-7568(23)00032-6

Kim, SH; Arora, I; Hsia, DS; Knowler, WC; LeBlanc, E; Mylonakis, E; Pratley, R; Pittas, AG New-Onset Diabetes After COVID-19JOURNAL OF CLINICAL ENDOCRINOLOGY & METABOLISM 10.1210/clinem/dgad284

Gerstein, HC; Li, ZR; Ramasundarahettige, C; Baek, S; Branch, KRH; Del Prato, S; Lam, CSP; Lopes, RD; Pratley, R; Rosenstock, J; Sattar, N Exploring the Relationship Between Efpeglenatide Dose and Cardiovascular Outcomes in Type 2 Diabetes: Insights From the AMPLITUDE-O TrialCIRCULATION 10.1161/ CIRCULATIONAHA.122.063716

Cosentino, F; Cherney, DZI; Dagogo-Jack, S; Pratley, RE; Cater, N; Maldonado, M; Xing, A; Cannon, CP Effect of ertugliflozin on body weight and HbA1cby baseline BMI: observations from VERTIS CVDIABETOLOGIA

Burade, V; Thennati, R; Natarajan, M; Shahi, P; Nagaraja, R; Panchal, S; Agrawal, S; Jandrain, B; Duvauchelle, T; Garcia-Ocana, A; Rutter, GA; Pratley, RE; Thorens, B; Vilsboll, T Safety and tolerability of multiple ascending doses of once-weekly GL0034 (utreglutide) in healthy individuals DIABETOLOGIA

Kashyap, SR; Desouza, C; Aroda, VR; Kim, SH; Neff, LM; Wu, SS; Raskin, P; Pratley, R Glycemic and metabolic sub-classification of prediabetes and risk factors for cardiovascular disease in the D2d cohort AMERICAN JOURNAL OF PREVENTIVE CARDIOLOGY 10.1016/j. ajpc.2023.100525 Cherney, DZI; Cosentino, F; McGuire, DK; Kolkailah, AA; Dagogo-Jack, S; Pratley, RE; Frederich, R; Maldonado, M; Liu, CC; Cannon, CP Effects of Ertugliflozin on Kidney Outcomes in Patients With Heart Failure at Baseline in the Evaluation of Ertugliflozin Efficacy and Safety Cardiovascular Outcomes (VERTIS CV) Trial KIDNEY INTERNATIONAL REPORTS 10.1016/j. ekir.2023.01.011

Pandey, A; Kolkailah, AA; Cosentino, F; Cannon, CP; Frederich, RC; Cherney, DZ; Dagogo-Jack, S; Pratley, RE; Cater, NB; Gantz, I; Mancuso, JP; McGuire, DK Ertugliflozin and hospitalization for heart failure across the spectrum of pre-trial ejection fraction: post-hoc analyses of the VERTIS CV trial EUROPEAN HEART JOURNAL 10.1093/eurheartj/ehad639

Hsia, DS; Nelson, J; Vickery, EM; Rasouli, N; LeBlanc, ES; Kim, S; Brodsky, I; Pratley, R; Dawson-Hughes, B; Pittas, AG Effect of vitamin D on regression to normal glucose regulation and individual glycemic measures: A secondary analysis among participants adherent to the trial protocol in the randomized clinical trial vitamin D and type 2 diabetes (D2d) study DIABETES RESEARCH AND CLINICAL PRACTICE 10.1016/j. diabres.2023.110792

Kim, JM; Bhatt, DL; Dagogo-Jack, S; Cherney, DZI; Cosentino, F; McGuire, DK; Pratley, RE; Liu, CC; Cater, NB; Frederich, R; Mancuso, JP; Cannon, CP Potential for residual cardiovascular risk reduction: Eligibility for icosapent ethyl in the VERTIS CV population with type 2 diabetes and atherosclerotic cardiovascular disease DIABETES OBESITY & METABOLISM 10.1111/ dom.14965

Jacobsen, LM; Sherr, JL; Considine, E; Chen, AEL; Peeling, SM; Hulsmans, M; Charleer, S; Urazbayeva, M; Tosur, M; Alamarie, S; Redondo, MJ; Hood, KK; Gottlieb, PA; Gillard, P; Wong, JJ; Hirsch, IB; Pratley, RE; Laffel, LM; Mathieu, C; ADA EASD PMD Utility and precision evidence of technology in the treatment of type 1 diabetes: a systematic review COMMUNICATIONS MEDICINE 10.1038/s43856-023-00358-x Sridhar, VS; Limonte, CP; Groop, PH; Heerspink, HJL; Pratley, RE; Rossing, P; Skyler, JS; Cherney, DZI Chronic kidney disease in type 1 diabetes: translation of novel type 2 diabetes therapeutics to individuals with type 1 diabetes DIABETOLOGIA 10.1007/s00125-023-06015-1

Heerspink, HJL; Birkenfeld, AL; Cherney, DZI; Colhoun, HM; Ji, LN; Mathieu, C; Groop, PH; Pratley, RE; Rosas, SE; Rossing, P; Skyler, JS; Tuttle, KR; Lawatscheck, R; Scott, C; Edfors, R; Scheerer, MF; Kolkhof, P; McGill, JB Rationale and design of a randomized phase III registration trial investigating finerenone in participants with type 1 diabetes and chronic kidney disease: The FINE-ONE trial DIABETES RESEARCH AND CLINICAL PRACTICE 10.1016/j. diabres.2023.110908

Huang, ES; Sinclair, A; Conlin, PR; Cukierman-Yaffe, T; Hirsch, IB; Huisingh-Scheetz, M; Kahkoska, AR; Laffel, L; Lee, AK; Lee, S; Lipska, K; Meneilly, G; Pandya, N; Peek, ME; Peters, A; Pratley, RE; Sherifali, D; Toschi, E; Umpierrez, G; Weinstock, RS; Munshi, M The Growing Role of Technology in the Care of Older Adults With Diabetes DIABETES CARE 10.2337/dci23-0021

Dang, LE; Gruber, S; Lee, H; Dahabreh, IJ; Stuart, EA; Williamson, BD; Wyss, R; Díaz, I; Ghosh, D; Kiciman, E; Alemayehu, D; Hoffman, KL; Vossen, CY; Huml, RA; Ravn, H; Kvist, K; Pratley, R; Shih, MC; Pennello, G; Martin, D; Waddy, SP; Barr, CE; Akacha, M; Buse, JB; Van der Laan, M; Petersen, M A causal roadmap for generating high-quality real-world evidence JOURNAL OF CLINICAL AND TRANSLATIONAL SCIENCE 10.1017/ cts.2023.635

Handelsman, Y; Butler, J; Bakris, GL; DeFronzo, RA; Fonarow, GC; Green, JB; Grunberger, G; Januzzi, JL; Klein, S; Kushner, PR; McGuire, DK; Michos, ED; Morales, J; Pratley, RE; Weir, MR; Wright, E; Fonseca, VA Early intervention and intensive management of patients with diabetes, cardiorenal, and metabolic diseases JOURNAL OF DIABETES AND ITS COMPLICATIONS 10.1016/j.jdiacomp.2022.108389

Tobias, DK; Merino, J; Ahmad, A; Aiken, C; Benham, JL: Bodhini, D: Clark, AL: Colclough, K; Corcoy, R; Cromer, SJ; Duan, D; Felton, JL; Francis, EC; Gillard, P; Gingras, V; Gaillard, R; Haider, E; Hughes, A; Ikle, JM; Jacobsen, LM; Kahkoska, AR; Kettunen, JLT; Kreienkamp, RJ; Lim, LL; Männistö, JME; Massey, R; Mclennan, NM; Miller, RG; Morieri, ML; Most, J; Naylor, RN; Ozkan, B; Patel, KA; Pilla, SJ; Prystupa, K; Raghavan, S; Rooney, MR; Schön, M; Semnani-Azad, Z: Sevilla-Gonzalez, M: Svalastoga, P: Takele, WW; Tam, CHt; Thuesen, ACB; Tosur, M; Wallace, AS; Wang, CC; Wong, JJ; Yamamoto, JM; Young, K; Amouyal, C; Andersen, MK; Bonham, MP; Chen, ML; Cheng, FF; Chikowore, T; Chivers, SC; Clemmensen, C; Dabelea, D; Dawed, AY: Deutsch, AJ: Dickens, LT: DiMeglio, LA: Dudenhöffer-Pfeifer, M: Evans-Molina, C: Fernández-Balsells, MM; Fitipaldi, H; Fitzpatrick, SL; Gitelman, SE; Goodarzi, MO; Grieger, JA; Guasch-Ferré, M; Habibi, N; Hansen, T; Huang, CG; Harris-Kawano, A; Ismail, HM; Hoaq, B; Johnson, RK; Jones, AG; Koivula, RW; Leong, A; Leung, GKW; Libman, IM; Liu, K; Long, SA; Lowe, WL; Morton, RW; Motala, AA; Onengut-Gumuscu, S; Pankow, JS; Pathirana, M; Pazmino, S; Perez, D; Petrie, JR; Powe, CE; Quinteros, A; Jain, R; Ray, D; Ried-Larsen, M; Saeed, Z; Santhakumar, V: Kanbour, S: Sarkar, S: Monaco, GSF: Scholtens, DM: Selvin, E: Sheu, WHH: Speake, C; Stanislawski, MA; Steenackers, N; Steck, AK; Stefan, N; Stoy, J; Taylor, R; Tye, SC; Ukke, GG; Urazbayeva, M; Van der Schueren, B; Vatier, C; Wentworth, JM; Hannah, W; White, SL: Yu, GC: Zhang, YC: Zhou, SJ: Beltrand, J: Polak, M; Aukrust, I; de Franco, E; Flanagan, SE; Maloney, KA; McGovern, A; Molnes, J; Nakabuye, M; Njolstad, PR; Pomares-Millan, H; Provenzano, M: Saint-Martin, C: Zhang, CL: Zhu, YY: Auh, S: de Souza, R: Fawcett, AJ: Gruber, C: Mekonnen, EG: Mixter, E: Sherifali, D: Eckel, RH: Nolan, JJ; Philipson, LH; Brown, RJ; Billings, LK; Boyle, K; Costacou, T; Dennis, JM; Florez, JC; Gloyn, AL; Gomez, MF; Gottlieb, PA; Greeley, SAW; Griffin, K; Hattersley, AT; Hirsch, IB; Hivert, MF; Hood, KK; Josefson, JL; Kwak, SH; Laffel, LM; Lim, SS; Loos, RJF; Ma, RCW; Mathieu, C; Mathioudakis, N; Meigs, JB; Misra, S; Mohan, V; Murphy, R; Oram, R; Owen, KR; Ozanne, SE; Pearson, ER; Perng, W; Pollin, TI; Pop-Busui, R; Pratley, RE; Redman, LM; Redondo, MJ; Reynolds, RM; Semple, RK; Sherr, JL; Sims,

EK; Sweeting, A; Tuomi, T; Udler, MS; Vesco, KK; Vilsboll, T; Wagner, R; Rich, SS; Franks, PW Second international consensus report on gaps and opportunities for the clinical translation of precision diabetes medicine NATURE MEDICINE 10.1038/s41591-023-02502-5

Ryu, S; Spadaro, O; Sidorov, S; Lee, AH; Caprio, S; Morrison, C; Smith, SR; Ravussin, E; Shchukina, I; Artyomov, MN; Youm, YH; Dixit, VD Reduction of SPARC protects mice against NLRP3 inflammasome activation and obesity JOURNAL OF CLINICAL INVESTIGATION 10.1172/JCI169173

Li, X; Shao, XJ; Kou, MH; Wang, X; Ma, H; Grundberg, E; Bazzano, LA; Smith, SR; Bray, GA; Sacks, FM; Qi, LDNA Methylation at ABCG1 and Long-term Changes in Adiposity and Fat Distribution in Response to Dietary Interventions: The POUNDS Lost Trial DIABETES CARE 10.2337/dc23-0748

Willows, JW; Gunsch, G; Paradie, E; Blaszkiewicz, M; Tonniges, JR; Pino, MF; Smith, SR; Sparks, LM; Townsend, KL Schwann cells contribute to demyelinating diabetic neuropathy and nerve terminal structures in white adipose tissue I SCIENCE 10.1016/j.isci.2023.106189

Aguer, C; Snigdha, S; Sparks, LM Exercise intervention for prevention and management of type 2 diabetes FRONTIERS IN PHYSIOLOGY 10.3389/fphys.2023.1320101

Yeo, RX; Noone, J; Sparks, LM Translating In Vitro Models of Exercise in Human Muscle Cells: A Mitocentric View EXERCISE AND SPORT SCIENCES REVIEWS 10.1249/ JES.00000000000330

Ghanim, H; Thethi, TK; Abuaysheh, S; Fonseca, V; Dandona, P Vasoactive mediators of hypertension in obesity AMERICAN JOURNAL OF PHYSIOLOGY-ENDOCRINOLOGY AND METABOLISM 10.1152/ajpendo.00209.2022

Newton, RL Jr; Zhang, DC; Johnson, WD; Martin, CK; Apolzan, JW; Denstel, KD; Brantley, PJ; Davis, TC; Arnold, C; Sarpong, DF; Price-Haywood, EG; Lavie, CJ; Thethi, TK; Katzmarzyk, PT Predictors of racial differences in weight loss: the PROPEL trial OBESITY 10.1002/oby.23936 Höchsmann, C; Martin, CK; Apolzan, JW; Dorling, JL; Newton, RL Jr; Denstel, KD; Mire, EF; Johnson, WD; Zhang, DC; Arnold, CL; Davis, TC; Fonseca, V; Thethi, TK; Lavie, CJ; Springgate, B; Katzmarzyk, PT Initial weight loss and early intervention adherence predict long-term weight loss during the Promoting Successful Weight Loss in Primary Care in Louisiana lifestyle interventionOBESITY 10.1002/oby.23854

Mao, ZL; Cawthon, PM; Kritchevsky, SB; Toledo, FGS; Esser, KA; Erickson, ML; Newman, AB; Farsijani, SThe association between chrononutrition behaviors and muscle health among older adults: The study of muscle, mobility and aging AGING CELL 10.1111/ acel.14059

Qian, JY; Xiao, Q; Walkup, MP; Coday, M; Erickson, ML; Unick, J; Jakicic, JM; Hu, K; Scheer, FAJL; Middelbeek, RJW Association of Timing of Moderate-to-Vigorous Physical Activity With Changes in Glycemic Control Over 4 Years in Adults With Type 2 Diabetes From the Look AHEAD Trial DIABETES CARE 10.2337/dc22-2413

Melissa L Erickson, Rebecca North, Julie Counts, Will Wang, Kathryn N Porter Starr , Laurie Wideman, Carl Pieper , Jessilyn Dunn , William E Kraus Nightshift imposes irregular lifestyle behavious in police academy trainees SLEEP ADVANCES 10.1093/sleepadvances/zpad038

Erickson, ML; Dobias, D; Keleher, MR; Dabelea, D; Bergman, BC; Broussard, JL; Boyle, KE In Vitro Circadian Clock Gene Expression Assessments in Mesenchymal Stem Cells from Human Infants: A Pilot Study NUTRIENTS 10.3390/nu16010052

Walc, A; Latimer-Cheung, AE; Day, AG; Brennan, AM; Hill, JO; Ross, RA small change approach on adiposity, lean mass and bone mineral density in adults with overweight and obesity: A randomized controlled trial CLINICAL OBESITY 10.1111/cob.12587

Noone, J; Rochfort, KD; O'Sullivan, F; O'Gorman, DJSIRT4 is a regulator of human skeletal muscle fatty acid metabolism influencing inner and outer mitochondrial membrane-mediated fusion CELLULAR SIGNALLING 10.1016/j. cellsig.2023.110931 Noone, J; Damiot, A; Kenny, H; Chery, I; Zahariev, A; Normand, S; Crampes, F; de Glisezinski, I; Rochfort, KD; Laurens, C; Bareille, MP; Simon, C; Bergouignan, A; Blanc, S; O'Gorman, DJ The impact of 60 days of-6° head down tilt bed rest on mitochondrial content, respiration and regulators of mitochondrial dynamics JOURNAL OF PHYSIOLOGY-LONDON 10.1113/JP284734

John Noone, Robert G Wallace, Keith D RochfortImmunoprecipitation: Variations, Considerations, and Applications METHODS IN MOLECULAR BIOLOGY 10.1007/978-1-0716-3362-5_15

Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Classification and Diagnosis of Diabetes: Standards of Care in Diabetes- Diabetes Care 10.2337/dc23-S002

Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Pharmacologic Approaches to Glycemic Treatment: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337/dc23-S009

Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Sandeep R Das, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Mikhail Kosiborod, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Cardiovascular Disease and Risk Management: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337/ dc23-S010. Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Glycemic Targets: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care10.2337 /dc23-S006

Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Diabetes Care in the Hospital: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337/dc23-S016

Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Diabetes Technology: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337/dc23-S007

Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Management of Diabetes in Pregnancy: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337/ dc23-S015 Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Kenneth Cusi, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Comprehensive Medical Evaluation and Assessment of Comorbidities: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337/dc23-S004

Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Children and Adolescents: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337/dc23-S014

Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Christopher H Gibbons, John M Giurini, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Jennifer K Sun, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Retinopathy, Neuropathy, and Foot Care: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023Diabetes Care 10.2337/dc23-S012

Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Prevention or Delay of Type 2 Diabetes and Associated Comorbidities: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337/dc23-S003 Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Older Adults: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337/ dc23-S013

Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Obesity and Weight Management for the Prevention and Treatment of Type 2 Diabetes: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337/ dc23-S008

Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Deborah Young-Hyman, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Facilitating Positive Health Behaviors and Wellbeing to Improve Health Outcomes: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337/dc23-S005 Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Kenneth Cusi, Sandeep R Das, Christopher H Gibbons, John M Giurini, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Mikhail Kosiborod, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Lisa Murdock, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Jennifer K Sun, Crystal C Woodward, Deborah Young-Hyman, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Introduction and Methodology: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337 / dc23-Sint

Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Chronic Kidney Disease and Risk Management: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337 / dc23-S011

Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Kenneth Cusi, Sandeep R Das, Christopher H Gibbons, John M Giurini, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Mikhail Kosiborod, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Lisa Murdock, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Jennifer K Sun, Crystal C Woodward, Deborah Young-Hyman, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Summary of Revisions: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337/dc23-Srev Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Lisa Murdock, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Crystal C Woodward, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Diabetes Advocacy: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337/ dc23-S017

Nuha A ElSayed, Grazia Aleppo, Vanita R Aroda, Raveendhara R Bannuru, Florence M Brown, Dennis Bruemmer, Billy S Collins, Marisa E Hilliard, Diana Isaacs, Eric L Johnson, Scott Kahan, Kamlesh Khunti, Jose Leon, Sarah K Lyons, Mary Lou Perry, Priya Prahalad, Richard E Pratley, Jane Jeffrie Seley, Robert C Stanton, Robert A Gabbay, on behalf of the American Diabetes Association Improving Care and Promoting Health in Populations: Standards of Care in Diabetes-2023 Diabetes Care 10.2337/ dc23-S001

Transplant

Rasmussen, SK; Lemoine, CP; Superina, R; Sayed, B; Goldaracena, N; Soltys, KA; Griesemer, A; Dick, A; Angelis, M; Chin, LT; Florman, S; Ganoza, A; Lyer, K; Kang, SM; Magliocca, J; Squires, J; Eisenberg, E; Bray, D; Tunno, J; Reyes, JD; Mazariegos, GV State of pediatric liver transplantation in the United States and achieving zero wait list mortality with ideal outcomes: A statement from the Starzl Network for Excellence in Pediatric Transplant Surgeon's Working Group PEDIATRIC TRANSPLANTATION 10.1111/petr.14283

Cirulis, MM; Desai, B; Auger, WR; Benza, RL; Channick, RN; Chin, KM; Davis, RD; Elliott, CG; Jain, S; LaCroix, A; Madani, MM; Mclaughlin, VV; Tapson, VF; Kerr, KMSex Differences in the Baseline Phenotype of Chronic Thromboembolic Pulmonary Hypertension Patients in the United States CTEPH Registry AMERICAN JOURNAL OF RESPIRATORY AND CRITICAL CARE MEDICINE Desai, B; Cirulis, MM; He, F; Jain, S; Chin, KM; Elliot, G; Mclaughlin, VV; LaCroix, A; Auger, WR; Benza, RL; Channick, N; Davis, DR; Tapson, VF; Madani, MM; Kerr, KM Baseline Phenotype Differences in Black and White Patients With Chronic Thromboembolic Pulmonary Hypertension (CTEPH) Patients in the United States CTEPH Registry (US-CTEPH-R) AMERICAN JOURNAL OF RESPIRATORY AND CRITICAL CARE MEDICINE

Mian, A; Singh, G; Ryad, R; Farooq, A; Koteish, A Epstein-Barr Virus Associated Acute Liver Failure AMERICAN JOURNAL OF GASTROENTEROLOGY

Mian, A; Fawwaz, BAB; Singh, G; Farooq, A; Koteish, A Metformin-Induced Acute Hepatitis CUREUS JOURNAL OF MEDICAL SCIENCE 10.7759/cureus.38908

Philip, JT; Flores, MA; Beegle, RD; Dodson, SC; Messina, SA; Murray, JV Jr Regarding Rates of Epidural Blood Patch following Lumbar Puncture Comparing Atraumatic versus Bevel-Tip Needles Stratified for Body Mass Index ReplyAMERICAN JOURNAL OF NEURORADIOLOGY 10.3174/ajnr.A7770

Khouzam, MS; Jacobsen, K; Boyer, JH; Zeeshan, A; Spurlock, D; Karas, TZ; Suarez-Cavelier, JE; Rinewalt, D; Bogar, L; Silvestry, S; Palmer, GJ; Accola, KD; Khouzam, N Fractured sternal wire causing a cardiac laceration JOURNAL OF CARDIOTHORACIC SURGERY 10.1186/s13019-023-02452-6

Li, RX; Lee, S; Rienas, W; Luo, QY; Rinewalt, D Worsening preoperative functional status increases morbidity and mortality in patients undergoing coronary artery bypass grafting: A propensity matched study of the ACS-NSQIP database SURGERY IN PRACTICE AND SCIENCE 10.1016/j.sipas.2023.100220

Varshney, AS; Berg, DD; Zhou, GH; Sinnenberg, L; Hirji, S; DeFilippis, EM; Mallidi, HR; Morrow, DA; Rinewalt, D; Givertz, MM Bridging strategies and cardiac replacement outcomes in patients with acute decompensated heart failure-related cardiogenic shock EUROPEAN JOURNAL OF HEART FAILURE 10.1002/ejhf.2762 Hirji, SA; Percy, E; Trager, L; Dewan, KC; Seese, L; Saeyeldin, A; Hubbard, J; Zafar, MA; Rinewalt, D; Alnajar, A; Newell, P; Kaneko, T; Aranki, S; Shekar, P Current status of adult cardiac surgery-part 2CURRENT PROBLEMS IN SURGERY 10.1016/j.cpsurg.2022.101245

Hirji, SA; Percy, E; Trager, L; Dewan, KC; Seese, L; Saeyeldin, A; Hubbard, J; Zafar, MA; Rinewalt, D; Alnajar, A; Newell, P; Kaneko, T; Aranki, S; Shekar, P. In brief CURRENT PROBLEMS IN SURGERY 10.1016/j.cpsurg.2022.101260

Gerges, P; Mian, A; Singh, G; Aziz, M; Guirguis, S; Koteish, A. Agenesis of the Intrahepatic Inferior Vena Cava: A Case Report and Literature Review CUREUS JOURNAL OF MEDICAL SCIENCE 10.7759/cureus.35589

Great Lakes Region

Smith SJ, Sichlau MJ, Sewall LE, Smith BH, Chen B, Rowe PC. An online survey of pelvic congestion support group members regarding comorbid symptoms and syndromesPhlebology 10.1177/02683555231157475

Smith SJ, Sichlau MJ, Smith BH, Knight DR, Chen B, Rowe PC. Improvement in chronic pelvic pain, orthostatic intolerance and interstitial cystitis symptoms after treatment of pelvic vein insufficiencyPhlebology 10.1177/02683555231219737

Rocky Mountain Region

Driesman AS, Montgomery WC, Kleeman-Forsthuber LT, Johnson RM, Dennis DA, Jennings JM. Perioperative Sleep Quality Disturbances in Total Joint Arthroplasty is Multifactorial J Arthroplasty 10.1016/j. arth.2023.12.009

Ennis HE, Phillips JLH, Jennings JM, Dennis DA. Patellofemoral Arthroplasty J Am Acad Orthop Surg 10.5435/JAAOS-D-23-00022

Driesman A, Yang CC. Clinical outcomes of DAA and related techniques in hip arthroplastyArthroplasty 10.1186/s42836-023-00198-z

Quinlan ND, Jennings JM. Joint aspiration for diagnosis of chronic periprosthetic joint infection: when, how, and what tests? Arthroplasty 10.1186/s42836-023-00199-y Ennis HE, Lamar KT, Johnson RM, Phillips JL, Jennings JM. Comparison of Outcomes in High Versus Low Activity Level Patients After Total Joint Arthroplasty J Arthroplasty 10.1016/j. arth.2023.06.031

Goswami K, Clarkson S, Tipton C, Phillips CD, Dennis DA, Klatt BA, O'Malley M, Smith EL, Gililland J, Pelt CE, Peters CL, Malkani AL, Palumbo BT, Lyons ST, Bernasek TL, Minter J, Goyal N, Purtill W, McDonald JF 3rd, Cross MB, Prieto HA, Lee GC, Hansen EN, Bini SA, Ward DT, Zhao N, Shohat N, Higuera CA, Nam D, Della Valle CJ, Parvizi J; Orthopedic Genomics Workgroup. The Microbiome of Osteoarthritic Hip and Knee Joints: A Prospective Multicenter Investigation J Bone Joint Surg Am 10.2106/ JBJS.22.00594

Kamal F, Adler DG. Response. Gastrointest Endosc 10.1016/j.gie.2023.04.2066

Ramai D, Enofe I, Deliwala SS, Mozell D, Facciorusso A, Gkolfakis P, Mohan BP, Chandan S, Previtera M, Maida M, Anderloni A, Adler DG, Ofosu A. Response. Gastrointest Endosc 10.1016/j.gie.2023.03.027

Karna R, Mohan BP, Adler DG. Response. Gastrointest Endosc 10.1016/j.gie.2022.10.024

Ramai D, Enofe I, Deliwala SS, Mozell D, Facciorusso A, Gkolfakis P, Mohan BP, Chandan S, Previtera M, Maida M, Anderloni A, Adler DG, Ofosu A. Early (<4 weeks) versus standard (≥4 weeks) endoscopic drainage of pancreatic walled-off fluid collections: a systematic review and meta-analysis Gastrointest Endosc 10.1016/j. qie.2022.11.003

Vohra I, Gopakumar H, Adler DG.G-POEM for gastroparesis: past, present and future Curr Opin Gastroenterol 10.1097/ MOG.00000000000950

Ramai D, Morgan AD, Gkolfakis P, Facciorusso A, Chandan S, Papaefthymiou A, Morris J, Arvanitakis M, Adler DG. Endoscopic management of pancreatic walled-off necrosis Ann Gastroenterol10.20524/aog.2023.0772

Adler DG. Letter from the new GIE Editorin-ChiefGastrointest Endosc 10.1016/j. gie.2022.10.028 Mohan BP, Adler DG. Artificial intelligence in colonoscopy: where have we been and where should we go? Transl Gastroenterol Hepatol10.21037/tgh-23-25

Chandan S, Deliwala S, Khan SR, Mohan BP, Dhindsa BS, Bapaye J, Goyal H, Kassab LL, Kamal F, Sayles HR, Kochhar GS, Adler DG.EUSguided versus percutaneous liver biopsy: A comprehensive review and meta-analysis of outcomes Endosc Ultrasound 10.4103/ EUS-D-21-00268

Gangwani MK, Aziz M, Dahiya DS, Aziz A, Priyanka F, Karna R, Lee-Smith W, Ahmed Z, Kamal F, Inamdar S, Alastal Y, Adler D. Comparable Efficacy for Push Versus Pull Technique in Esophageal Food Impaction: Systematic Review with Meta-Analysis Dig Dis Sci 10.1007/s10620-023-07988-0

Deliwala SS, Mohan BP, Yarra P, Khan SR, Chandan S, Ramai D, Kassab LL, Facciorusso A, Dhawan M, Adler DG, Kaul V, Chawla S, Kochhar GS. Efficacy & safety of EUSdirected transgastric endoscopic retrograde cholangiopancreatography (EDGE) in Roux-en-Y gastric bypass anatomy: a systematic review & meta-analysis Surg Endosc 10.1007/s00464-023-09926-7

Adler DG.G-POEM for refractory gastroparesis after gastric pacer placement: moving things forward Gastrointest Endosc 10.1016/j. gie.2023.05.053

Naga YSE, Dhindsa BS, Deliwala S, Tun KM, Dhaliwal A, Ramai D, Bhat I, Singh S, Chandan S, Adler DG. Single-incision needle-knife biopsy for the diagnosis of GI subepithelial tumors: a systematic review and meta-analysis Gastrointest Endosc 10.1016/j.gie.2022.11.021

Karna R, Deliwala S, Ramgopal B, Mohan BP, Kassab L, Becq A, Dhawan M, Adler DG. Efficacy of topical hemostatic agents in malignancyrelated GI bleeding: a systematic review and meta-analysis Gastrointest Endosc 10.1016/j. gie.2022.07.033 Kamal F, Khan MA, Lee-Smith W, Sharma S, Acharya A, Farooq U, Aziz M, Kouanda A, Dai SC, Munroe CA, Arain M, Adler DG. Efficacy and safety of EUS-guided gallbladder drainage for rescue treatment of malignant biliary obstruction: A systematic review and meta-analysis Endosc Ultrasound 10.4103/ EUS-D-21-00206

Deliwala SS, Chandan S, Mohan BP, Khan S, Reddy N, Ramai D, Bapaye JA, Dahiya DS, Kassab LL, Facciorusso A, Chawla S, Adler D. Hemostatic spray (TC-325) vs. standard endoscopic therapy for non-variceal gastrointestinal bleeding: A meta-analysis of randomized controlled trials Endosc Int Open 10.1055/a-2032-4199

Kamal F, Khan MA, Lee-Smith W, Sharma S, Acharya A, Farooq U, Agarwal A, Aziz M, Chuang J, Kumar A, Schlachterman A, Loren D, Kowalski T, Adler D. Cold snare versus cold forceps polypectomy for endoscopic resection of diminutive polyps: meta-analysis of randomized controlled trials Gastrointest Endosc 10.1016/j.gie.2023.03.008

Firpo MA, Boucher KM, Bleicher J, Khanderao GD, Rosati A, Poruk KE, Kamal S, Marzullo L, De Marco M, Falco A, Genovese A, Adler JM, De Laurenzi V, Adler DG, Affolter KE, Garrido-Laguna I, Scaife CL, Turco MC, Mulvihill SJ. Multianalyte Serum Biomarker Panel for Early Detection of Pancreatic Adenocarcinoma JCO Clin Cancer Inform 10.1200/CCI.22.00160

Chandan S, Deliwala S, Mohan BP, Ramai D, Dhindsa B, Bapaye J, Kassab LL, Chandan OC, Facciorusso A, Adler DG. Vonoprazan versus lansoprazole in erosive esophagitis - A systematic review and meta-analysis of randomized controlled trialsIndian J Gastroenterol 10.1007/s12664-023-01384-2

Hayat U, AI Shabeeb R, Perez P, Hensien J, Dwivedi A, Sakhawat U, Ahmad O, Haseeb M, Siddiqui AA, Adler DG. Safety and adverse events of endoscopic ultrasound-guided gallbladder drainage using lumen-apposing metal stents and percutaneous cholecystostomy tubes: A systematic review and meta-analysis Gastrointest Endosc 10.1016/j.gie.2023.10.043 Ali H, Patel P, Malik TF, Pamarthy R, Mohan BP, Asokkumar R, Lopez-Nava G, Adler DG. Endoscopic sleeve gastroplasty reintervention score using supervised machine learning Gastrointest Endosc 10.1016/j.gie.2023.05.059

Ramai D, Smit E, Kani HT, Papaefthymiou A, Warner L, Chandan S, Dhindsa B, Facciorusso A, Gkolfakis P, Ofosu A, Barakat M, Adler DG. Cannulation rates and technical performance evaluation of commericially available single-use duodenoscopes for endoscopic retrograde cholangiopancreatography: A systematic review and meta-analysis Dig Liver Dis 10.1016/j. dld.2023.02.022

Chandan S, Nguyen AK, Mohan BP, Deliwala S, Ramai D, Kassab LL, Muthusamy A, Facciorusso A, Kamal F, Bilal M, Samanta J, Adler DG.EUSguided therapies for primary and secondary prophylaxis in gastric varices-An updated systematic review and meta-analysis Endosc Ultrasound 10.1097/eus.0000000000000017

Aziz M, Gangwani MK, Haghbin H, Dahiya DS, Sohail AH, Kamal F, Lee-Smith W, Adler DG. Gastric peroral endoscopic myotomy versus surgical pyloromyotomy/pyloroplasty for refractory gastroparesis: systematic review and meta-analysis Endosc Int Open 10.1055/a-1980-9942

Kennington D, Ramai D, Adler DG. Patientrelated adverse events and device failures associated with commercially available enteral or duodenal self-expanding metal stents: an analysis of the MAUDE database Gastrointest Endosc 10.1016/j.gie.2022.10.008

Loganathan P, Chandan S, Mohan BP, Saligram S, Adler DG. Comparable Efficacy of Laser-Cut and Braided Self Expanding Metallic Biliary Stent: A Systematic Review and Meta-Analysis Dig Dis Sci 10.1007/s10620-023-08017-w

Dahiya DS, Chandan S, Desai A, Ramai D, Mohan BP, Facciorusso A, Bilal M, Sharma NR, Adler DG, Kochhar GS. Risk of Complications After Endoscopic Retrograde Cholangiopancreatography in Pregnancy: A Propensity-Matched Analysis Dig Dis Sci 10.1007/s10620-023-08112-y Ramai D, McEntire DM, Tavakolian K, Heaton J, Chandan S, Dhindsa B, Dhaliwal A, Maida M, Anderloni A, Facciorusso A, Adler DG. Safety of endoscopic pancreatic necrosectomy compared with percutaneous and surgical necrosectomy: a nationwide inpatient study Endosc Int Open 10.1055/a-1994-6214

Kamal F, Khan MA, Lee-Smith W, Sharma S, Acharya A, Farooq U, Tarar ZI, Faggen AE, Aziz M, Chandan S, Ahmed Z, Kouanda A, Dai SC, Munroe CA, Adler DG. Efficacy and safety of EUS-guided biliary drainage for benign biliary obstruction - A systematic review and meta-analysis Endosc Ultrasound 10.4103/ EUS-D-22-00077

Dhindsa BS, Tun KM, Scholten KJ, Deliwala S, Naga Y, Dhaliwal A, Ramai D, Saghir SM, Dahiya DS, Chandan S, Singh S, Adler DG. New Alternative? Self-Assembling Peptide in Gastrointestinal Bleeding: A Systematic Review and Meta-Analysis Dig Dis Sci 10.1007/s10620-023-08009-w

Chandan S, Desai A, Dahiya DS, Ramai D, Mohan BP, Facciorusso A, Adler DG, Kochhar GS. Risk of post-sphincterotomy bleeding with antiplatelet and anticoagulant use: a propensitymatched analysis of the U.S. Collaborative Network Gastrointest Endosc 10.1016/j. gie.2023.01.043

Ali H, Patel P, Lowell J, Dahiya DS, Singh S, Hammami AS, Poola S, Leland W, Adler DG, Mohan BP. Delaying Cardiac Catheterization in Favor of Endoscopy in Non-ST Elevation Myocardial Infarction Patients Is Associated with Worse Outcomes: A Nationwide Analysis Dig Dis Sci 10.1007/s10620-023-08033-w

Ahmed Z, Iqbal U, Aziz M, Arif SF, Badal J, Farooq U, Lee-Smith W, Gangwani MK, Kamal F, Kobeissy A, Mahmood A, Nawras A, Khara HS, Confer BD, Adler DG. Outcomes and Complications of Radiological Gastrostomy vs. Percutaneous Endoscopic Gastrostomy for Enteral Feeding: An Updated Systematic Review and Meta-Analysis Gastroenterology Res10.14740/gr1593 Ramai D, Heaton J, Abomhya A, Morris J, Adler DG. Frailty Is Independently Associated with Higher Mortality and Readmissions in Patients with Acute Biliary Pancreatitis: A Nationwide Inpatient Study Dig Dis Sci 10.1007/s10620-023-07830-7

Ali H, Jaber F, Patel P, Dahiya DS, Sarfraz S, Graham S, Farooq MF, Mohan BP, Adler DG. Comparable Short-Term Weight Loss and Safety of Endoscopic Sleeve Gastroplasty in Diabetic and Non-diabetic Patients Dig Dis Sci 10.1007/ s10620-023-07953-x

Hagenstein LD, Dubrouskaya K, Ramai D, Adler DG. Clinical Adverse Events and Device Failures Reported for the Captivator and Duette Endoscopic Mucosal Resection (EMR) Systems: A MAUDE Database Analysis J Clin Gastroenterol 10.1097/ MCG.000000000001704

Ramai D, Bhandari P, Kewalramani A, Mozell D, Chandan S, Facciorusso A, Gkolfakis P, Swaminath A, Adler DG. Patient adverse events and technical failures with the bravo capsule pH system: insights from the MAUDE database Esophagus 10.1007/s10388-023-01007-x

Ali H, Mohan BP, Adler DG. Reporting Endoscopic Sleeve Gastroplasty Outcomes Using Bariatric Surgery Accreditation and Quality Improvement Program Obes Surg 10.1007/s11695-023-06578-3

Deb A, Moond V, Thongtan T, Deliwala S, Chandan S, Mohan BP, Adler DG. Role of Duodenal Bulb Biopsy in Diagnosing Suspected Celiac Disease in Adult Patients: A Systematic Review and Meta-analysis J Clin Gastroenterol 10.1097/MCG.00000000001913

Naga YSE, Dhindsa BS, Bapaye J, Tun KM, Dhaliwal A, Ramai D, Saghir SM, Chandan S, Adler DG. A Systematic Review and Meta-Analysis: A Prior Appendectomy Does Not Increase the Risk of Severe Clostridioides difficile Infection or Recurrence Dig Dis Sci 10.1007/s10620-023-07998-y Vohra I, Mutneja H, Katiyar V, Mohan BP, Adler D. Temporal trends and risk factors of gastrointestinal bleeding in patients with left ventricular assist devices: a nationwide analysis 2008-2017Ann Gastroenterol10.20524/ aog.2023.0773

Beran A, Sharma S, Ghazaleh S, Lee-Smith W, Aziz M, Kamal F, Acharya A, Adler DG. Predictors of Fecal Microbiota Transplant Failure in Clostridioides difficile Infection : An Updated Meta-analysis J Clin Gastroenterol 10.1097/ MCG.000000000001667

Ahmed Z, Ramai D, Merza N, Badal J, Iqbal U, Arif SF, Al-Hillan A, Varughese T, Lee-Smith W, Nawras A, Alastal Y, Khara HS, Confer BD, Diehl DL, Adler DG. Safety and Efficacy of Powered Non-Thermal Endoscopic Resection Device for Removal of Colonic Polyps: A Systematic Review and Meta-Analysis Gastroenterology Res10.14740/gr1638

Stefanovic S, Adler DG, Arlt A, Baron TH, Binmoeller KF, Bronswijk M, Bruno MJ, Chevaux JB, Crinò SF, Degroote H, Deprez PH, Draganov PV, Eisendrath P, Giovannini M, Perez-Miranda M, Siddiqui AA, Voermans RP, Yang D, Hindryckx P. International Consensus Recommendations for Safe Use of LAMS for On- and Off-label Indications Using a Modified Delphi Process Am J Gastroenterol10.14309/ ajg.00000000002571

lqbal U, Yodice M, Ahmed Z, Lee-Smith W, Adler DG, Confer BD. Efficacy of cap assisted endoscopy for the visualization of major duodenal papilla: A systematic review and meta-analysis Gastrointest Endosc 10.1016/j. gie.2023.07.050

Singh AD, Madhu D, Pathiyil MM, Ramai D, Mohan BP, Shah B, Adler DG. Device malfunctions with use of EUS-guided fineneedle biopsy devices: Analysis of the MAUDE database Endosc Ultrasound 10.1097/ eus.000000000000016 Ali H, Patel P, Lowell JA, Dahiya DS, Singh S, Hammami AS, Poola S, Leland W, Adler DG, Mohan BP. Correction to: Delaying Cardiac Catheterization in Favor of Endoscopy in Non-ST Elevation Myocardial Infarction Patients Is Associated with Worse Outcomes: A Nationwide Analysis Dig Dis Sci 10.1007/s10620-023-08160-4

Ennis HE, Phillips JLH, Jennings JM, Dennis DA. Patellofemoral Arthroplasty J Am Acad Orthop Surg 10.5435/JAAOS-D-23-00022

Phillips JLH, Ennis HE, Jennings JM, Dennis DA. Screening and Management of Malnutrition in Total Joint Arthroplasty J Am Acad Orthop Surg 10.5435/JAAOS-D-22-01035

Goswami K, Clarkson S, Tipton C, Phillips CD, Dennis DA, Klatt BA, O'Malley M, Smith EL, Gililland J, Pelt CE, Peters CL, Malkani AL, Palumbo BT, Lyons ST, Bernasek TL, Minter J, Goyal N, Purtill W, McDonald JF 3rd, Cross MB, Prieto HA, Lee GC, Hansen EN, Bini SA, Ward DT, Zhao N, Shohat N, Higuera CA, Nam D, Della Valle CJ, Parvizi J; Orthopedic Genomics Workgroup. The Microbiome of Osteoarthritic Hip and Knee Joints: A Prospective Multicenter Investigation J Bone Joint Surg Am 10.2106/ JBJS.22.00594

Scuderi GR, Weinberg ME, Dennis DA, Peters CL, Taunton MJ, Mont MA. Classifying Bone Loss in Failed Stemmed Total Knee Arthroplasty: Determining Reliability J Arthroplasty 10.1016/j. arth.2023.01.046

Vigdorchik JM, Madurawe CS, Dennis DA, Pierrepont JW, Jones T, Huddleston JI 3rd. High Prevalence of Spinopelvic Risk Factors in Patients With Post-Operative Hip Dislocations J Arthroplasty 10.1016/j.arth.2022.05.016

Elkins JM, Jennings JM, Johnson RM, Brady AC, Parisi TJ, Dennis DA. Component Rotation in Well-Functioning, Gap Balanced Total Knee Arthroplasty Without Navigation J Arthroplasty 10.1016/j.arth.2023.03.033

Hegde V, Bracey DN, Pollet AK, Yazdani-Farsad Y, Dennis DA, Jennings JM. Cannabis Use Does Not Affect Outcomes After Total Hip Arthroplasty J Arthroplasty 10.1016/j.arth.2023.03.040 Dennis DA, Smith GH, Phillips JLH, Ennis HE, Jennings JM, Plaskos C, Pierrepont JW.Does Individualization of Cup Position Affect Prosthetic or Bone Impingement Following Total Hip Arthroplasty? J Arthroplasty 10.1016/j. arth.2023.04.031

Kleeman-Forsthuber LT, Angerame M, Jennings J, Lundy K, Brady A, Dennis DA. High Incidence of Recurrent Patellofemoral Crepitus in Total Knee Arthroplasty Patients Following Arthroscopic Debridement Arthroplast Today 10.1016/j.artd.2023.101112

West Florida Division

Bittl, JA; Feldman, RL Converting Surgical Turndowns Into PCI Successes JACC-CARDIOVASCULAR INTERVENTIONS 10.1016/j. jcin.2023.01.014

Mihatov, N; Kirtane, AJ; Stoler, R; Feldman, R; Neumann, FJ; Boutis, L; Tahirkheli, N; Kereiakes, DJ; Toelg, R; Othman, I; Stein, B; Allocco, D; Windecker, S; Yeh, RW Bleeding and Ischemic Risk Prediction in Patients With High Bleeding Risk (an EVOLVE Short DAPT Analysis) AMERICAN JOURNAL OF CARDIOLOGY 10.1016/j.amjcard.2023.06.036

Sucandy, I; Sang, W; Giovannetti, A; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Right Adrenalectomy for Metastatic Sarcoma AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/0003134821989052

Sucandy, I; Spence, J; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Right Hepatectomy-for Hepatocellular Carcinoma Requiring Preoperative Portal Vein Embolization AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/0003134820956354

Sucandy, I; Luberice, K; Crespo, K; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Total Anatomical Left Hepatectomy and Caudate Lobe Resection With Microwave Tumor Ablation. Minimally Invasive Treatment of Bilobar Colorectal Liver Metastasis AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/0003134820956348

Sucandy, I; Rivera, G; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Unroofing of Large Hepatic Cyst: A Definitive Surgical Solution With Minimally Invasive Technique AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/0003134820956356 Touadi, M; Younos, A; Geunoun, K; Ross, S; Sucandy, I Fluorescence-Guided Robotic Segment 8 Superior Liver Resection. Technical Approach to Sectoral Inflow Occlusion AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231161088

Sucandy, I; Giovannetti, A; Spence, J; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Partial Left Hepatectomy for Metastatic Colon Cancer to the Liver. Application of Minimally Invasive Technique in Cancer Surgery AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/0003134820952873

Younos, A; Touadi, M; Ross, S; Sucandy, I Open Parenchymal Sparing Posterosuperior Liver Tumor Resection for Colorectal Liver Metastasis With Proximity to Hepatic Veins AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231161087

Sucandy, I; Castro, M; Krill, E; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A Robotic RY Hepaticojejunostomy for Strasberg E4 latrogenic Bile Duct Injury: A Modern Minimally Invasive Technique AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/0003134821989030

Sucandy, I; Ross, SB; Adorno, J; Syblis, C; Crespo, K; Rosemurgy, AS Comparison of Iwate, Imm, and Southampton Laparoscopic Liver Resection Difficulty Scoring Systems for Predicting Intra- and Postoperative Metrics with Robotic Hepatectomy JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN COLLEGE OF SURGEONS

Sucandy, I; Giovannetti, A; Spence, J; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Roux-en-Y Hepaticojejunostomy for Right Hepatic Duct Transection. Application of Minimally Invasive Technique for High Bile Duct Injury AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/0003134820956358

Younos, A; Touadi, M; Ross, S; Sucandy, I Robotic Systematic Portal Lymphadenectomy. Description of Surgical Technique AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231161079

Sucandy, I; Jacoby, H; Crespo, K; Syblis, C; App, S; Ignatius, J; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, AA Single Institution's Experience With Robotic Minor and Major Hepatectomy AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348211047500 Ross, SB; Doan, A; Sucandy, I; Christodoulou, M; Pattilachan, TM; Crespo, KL; Rosemurgy, AS The Implications of Readmission on Cost and Patient Outcomes Following Distal Pancreatectomy and Splenectomy AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231216481

Sucandy, I; Younos, A; Lim-Dy, A; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Klatskin Type 3A Resection with Biliary Reconstruction: Description of Surgical Technique and Outcomes of Initial Series ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY 10.1245/s10434-023-14256-y

Sucandy, I; Ross, S; Lim-Dy, A; Younos, A; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Left Hepatectomy for Hemorrhagic Hepatocellular Adenoma: The Role of Robotic Surgery in a Semi-Acute Setting AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231189830

Shapera, E; Crespo, K; Syblis, C; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A; Sucandy, I Robotic liver resection for hepatocellular carcinoma: analysis of surgical margins and clinical outcomes from a western tertiary hepatobiliary center JOURNAL OF ROBOTIC SURGERY 10.1007/s11701-022-01468-9

Sucandy, I; Ross, SB; Alogaidi, M; Syblis, C; Adorno, J; Crespo, K; Rosemurgy, ASNearly a Decade of Robotic Hepatectomy Experience: An Overview of Short- and Long-Term Results from a High Volume Hepatobiliary Center JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN COLLEGE OF SURGEONS

Ross, SB; Sucandy, I; Saravanan, S; Crespo, K; Syblis, C; Rosemurgy, AS100 Robotic Pancreaticoduodenectomy: Applying Pancreatic Volumetric Studies to Predict the Development of Postoperative Diabetes Mellitus JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN COLLEGE OF SURGEONS

Lim-Dy, A; Ross, S; Sucandy, I Robotic Left Anatomical Hepatectomy For Intrahepatic Cholangiocarcinoma. Technique of Hepatic Vein Dissection Without CUSA JOURNAL OF GASTROINTESTINAL SURGERY 10.1007/s11605-023-05824-4 Sucandy, I; Ross, S; Touadi, M; Crespo, K; Syblis, C; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Resection of Retroperitoneal Perinephric Tumor. Application of Intraurethral Indocyanine Green Injection As an Adjunct to Avoid Ureteral Injury AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348221083933

Sucandy, I; Giovannetti, A; Spence, J; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Cholecystectomy and Central Hepatectomy for Treatment of Gallbladder Cancer AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/0003134820952831

Sucandy, I; Younos, A; Lim-Dy, A; Lippert, TASO Author Reflections: Robotic Klatskin Type 3A Resection with Biliary Reconstruction: Can this Emerging Minimally Invasive Technique Become an Alternative Approach to Open Surgery for Perihilar Cholangiocarcinoma? ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY 10.1245/s10434-023-14298-2

Sucandy, I; Modasi, A; Benzie, AL; Ross, S; Alva, L; Spence, J; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Partial Hepatectomy With Temporary Vascular Inflow Control: A Simple Hemostatic Method in Liver Surgery AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/0003134820952431

Younos, A; Ross, S; Sucandy, I Robotic Type 3B Klatskin Tumor Resection: Technique of Unification Ductoplasty for Roux-en-Y Biliary Reconstruction JOURNAL OF GASTROINTESTINAL SURGERY 10.1007/s11605-023-05769-8

Shapera, EA; Ross, S; Syblis, C; Crespo, K; Rosemurgy, A; Sucandy, I Analysis of Oncological Outcomes After Robotic Liver Resection for Intrahepatic Cholangiocarcinoma AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348221093933

Sucandy, I; Ross, S; Patel, N; App, S; Ignatius, J; Syblis, C; Crespo, K; Butano, V; Rosemurgy, A. The Impact of Smoking History on Outcomes and Morbidity After Robotic Hepatectomy AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231173934

Ross, SB; Sucandy, I; Patel, D; Crespo, K; Syblis, C; Rosemurgy, AS An Institutional Analysis of Hospital Readmissions after a Robotic Pancreaticoduodenectomy JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN COLLEGE OF SURGEONS Shapera, E; Ross, SB; Chudzinski, A; Massarotti, H; Syblis, CC; Crespo, K; Rosemurgy, AS; Sucandy, I Simultaneous Resection of Colorectal Carcinoma and Hepatic Metastases is Safe and Effective: Examining the Role of the Robotic Approach AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348221093533

Sucandy, I; Jacob, K; Spence, J; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Left Hepatectomy for Giant Hemangioma: Technical Approach in Minimally Invasive Liver Surgery AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/0003134820952882

Slavin, M; Ross, S; Sucandy, I; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Transhiatal Esophagectomy ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY

Slavin, M; Ross, S; Sucandy, I; Alogaidi, M; Syblis, C; Crespo, K; Rosemurgy, A Long-Term Survival Outcomes Following Robotic Hepatectomy for Malignant Liver Diseases: A Prospective Analysis from a Minimally Invasive Hepatobiliary Program ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY

Sucandy, I; Spence, J; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Left Hepatectomy for Mucinous Cystic Neoplasm: Tips for Intrahepatic Bleeding Control AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/0003134820956340

Sucandy, I; Durrani, H; Giovannetti, A; Spence, J; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Roux-en-Y Hepaticojejunostomy With Arterial Repair for Biliovascular Injury Following Laparoscopic Cholecystectomy AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/0003134820956336

Ross, S; Sucandy, I; Crespo, K; Rosemurgy, A Technique of IVC Resection and Replacement During Liver Resection ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY

Ross, S; Sucandy, I; Ashwath, R; Crespo, K; Syblis, C; Rosemurgy, AA Prospective Analysis of the Outcomes of Robotic Pancreatectomy for Locally Advanced Pancreatic Cancer (LAPC) ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY

Sucandy, I; Marques, H; Magistri, P; Di Benedetto, FE Outcomes of Robotic Resection for Perihilar Cholangiocarcinoma a Multicenter International Collaborative Study from Expert Robotic Liver Centers JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN COLLEGE OF SURGEONS Williams, PJ; Kwock, C; Walker, C; Walter, O; Sucandy, I; Chudzinski, AP Primary Synovial Sarcoma of the Rectum AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348221074221

Dugan, MM; Sucandy, I; Ross, S; Crespo, K; Syblis, C; Adorno, J; Rosemurgy, A Analysis of Hospital Readmissions and the Economic Impact after Robotic Liver Resection for Hepatic Neoplasia ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY

Sucandy, I; Ross, S; Syblis, C; Crespo, K; Rosemurgy, A Robotic Left Adrenalectomy for Pheochromocytoma. Diagnosis, Workup, and Treatment AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348221083947

Ross, SB; Slavin, M; Sucandy, I; Crespo, KL; Syblis, CC; Saravanan, S; Rosemurgy, AS Comparative Analysis of NSQIP National Outcomes and Projected Outcomes versus Our Institutional Outcomes for Robotic Gastrectomy: The Future of Gastric Resection AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231175139

Slavin, M; Ross, SB; Sucandy, I; Saravanan, S; Crespo, KL; Syblis, CC; Trotto, MS; Rosemurgy, AS Unplanned conversions of robotic pancreaticoduodenectomy: short-term outcomes and suggested stepwise approach for a safe conversion SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/s00464-023-10527-7

Jacoby, H; Rayman, S; Oliphant, U; Nelson, D; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A; Sucandy, I Current Operative Approaches to the Diseased Gallbladder. Diagnosis and Management Updates for General Surgeons AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231198107

Slavin, M; Ross, SB; Sucandy, I; Syblis, C; Crespo, K; Dugan, MM; Nguyen, T; Rosemurgy, AS Robotic Transhiatal Esophagectomy for Adenocarcinoma of the Gastroesophageal Junction and Distal Esophagus: A Single-Center Experience JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN COLLEGE OF SURGEONS

Lippert, T; Lim-Dy, A; Sucandy, I The future of minimally invasive liver resection for hepatocellular carcinoma BCLC stage 0-AHEPATOBILIARY SURGERY AND NUTRITION10.21037/hbsn-23-295 Dugan, MM; Yakoubovitch, S; Sucandy, I; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A First Reported Case of Anal Synovial Sarcoma ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY

Rayman, S; Sucandy, I; Ross, SB; Crespo, K; Syblis, C; Rosemurgy, A. A propensity score matched analysis of robotic and open hepatectomy for treatment of liver tumors. Clinical outcomes, oncological survival, and costs comparison JOURNAL OF ROBOTIC SURGERY 10.1007/s11701-023-01674-z

Rayman, S; Ross, SB; Pattilachan, TM; Christodoulou, M; Rosemurgy, A; Sucandy, IT he robotic-assisted laparoscopic approach to biliary tract resection and reconstruction for benign indications: A single-center experience WORLD JOURNAL OF SURGERY 10.1002/wjs.12027

Sucandy, I; Kang, RD; Adorno, J; Crespo, K; Syblis, C; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A Validity of the Institute Mutualiste Montsouris classification system for robotic liver resection HPB 10.1016/j. hpb.2023.05.004

Sucandy, I; Kang, RD; Adorno, J; Goodwin, S; Crespo, K; Syblis, C; Ross, S; Rosemurgy, A Analysis of Clinical Outcomes After Robotic Hepatectomy Applying the Western-Model Southampton Laparoscopic Difficulty Scoring System. An Experience From a Tertiary US Hepatobiliary Center AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231173948

Rayman, S; Jacoby, H; Guenoun, K; Oliphant, U; Nelson, D; Kaiser, A; Sucandy, I Diagnosis and Contemporary Management of Necrotizing Pancreatitis AMERICAN SURGEON 10.1177/00031348231156781

Docimo, S Jr; Sucandy, I; Luhrs, A; Snow, T; Pechman, DTAVAC: choledochoscopy disposable scopes, and the single-stage vs. two-stage approach to choledocholithiasis SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/ s00464-023-10267-8 Fiorentini, G; Essaji, Y; Geller, DA; Iannitti, DA; Baker, EH; Warner, SG; Sucandy, I; Serrano, PE; Onkendi, E; Helton, WS; Alseidi, A; Cleary, SP Textbook outcomes and benchmarks of minimally invasive left lateral sectionectomy across North America SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/s00464-022-09780-z

Ross, SB; Modasi, A; Christodoulou, M; Sucandy, I; Mehran, A; Lobe, TE; Witkowski, E; Satava, R New generation evaluations: video-based surgical assessments A technology update SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/ s00464-023-10311-7

Gudmundsdottir, H; Fiorentini, G; Essaji, Y; D'Souza, D; Torres-Ruiz, T; Geller, DA; Helton, WS; Hogg, ME; Iannitti, DA; Kamath, AS; Onkendi, EO; Serrano, PE; Simo, KA; Sucandy, I; Warner, SG; Alseidi, A; Cleary, SP; AMILES Grp Circumstances and implications of conversion from minimally invasive to open liver resection: a multi-center analysis from the AMILES registry SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/ s00464-023-10431-0

Krenzien, F; Schmelzle, M; Pratschke, J; Syn, NL; Sucandy, I; Chiow, AKH; Marino, M; Gastaca, M; Wang, XY; Lee, JH; Chong, CC; Fuks, D; Choi, GH; Efanov, M; Kingham, TP; D'Hondt, M; Troisi, RI; Choi, SH; Sutcliffe, RP; Liu, R; Cheung, TT; Tang, CN; Han, HS; Goh, BKP Propensity score-matched analysis of laparoscopic-assisted and hand-assisted laparoscopic liver resection versus pure laparoscopic liver resection: an international multicenter study SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/s00464-023-10028-7 Chong, Y; Prieto, M; Gastaca, M; Choi, SH; Sucandy, I; Chiow, AKH; Marino, M; Wang, XY; Efanov, M; Schotte, H; D'Hondt, M; Choi, GH; Krenzien, F; Schmelzle, M; Pratschke, J; Kingham, TP; Giglio, M; Troisi, R; Lee, JH; Lai, EC; Tang, CN; Fuks, D; D'Silva, M; Han, HS; Kadam, P; Sutcliffe, RP; Lee, KF; Chong, CC; Cheung, TT; Liu, Q; Liu, R; Goh, BKP An international multicentre propensity score matched analysis comparing between robotic versus laparoscopic left lateral sectionectomy SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/s00464-022-09790-x

Vreeland, TJ; Collings, AT; Ozair, A; Adams, AM; Dirks, R; Kushner, BS; Sucandy, I; Morrell, D; Whiteside, J; Ansari, MT; Cloyd, J; Cleary, SP; Ceppa, E; Abou-Setta, AM; Alseidi, A; Awad, Z; Ayloo, S; Buell, J; Orthopoulos, G; Richardson, W; Sbayi, S; Wakabayashi, G; Asbun, H; Slater, BJ; Pryor, AD; Jeyarajah, DRSAGES/ AHPBA guidelines for the use of minimally invasive surgery for the surgical treatment of colorectal liver metastases (CRLM) SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/s00464-023-09895-x

Ceppa, EP; Collings, AT; Abdalla, M; Onkendi, E; Nelson, DW; Ozair, A; Miraflor, E; Rahman, F; Whiteside, J; Shah, MM; Ayloo, S; Dirks, R; Kumar, SS; Ansari, MT; Sucandy, I; Ali, K; Douglas, S; Polanco, PM; Vreeland, TJ; Buell, J; Abou-Setta, AM; Awad, Z; Kwon, CH; Martinie, JB; Sbrana, F; Pryor, A; Slater, BJ; Richardson, W; Jeyarajah, R; Alseidi, ASAGES/ AHPBA guidelines for the use of microwave and radiofrequency liver ablation for the surgical treatment of hepatocellular carcinoma or colorectal liver metastases less than 5 cm SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/ s00464-023-10468-1 Kwak, BJ; Lee, JH; Chin, KM; Syn, NL; Choi, SH: Cheung, TT: Chiow, AKH: Sucandy, I: Marino, MV; Prieto, M; Chong, CC; Choi, GH; Efanov, M; Kingham, TP; Sutcliffe, RP; Troisi, RI; Pratschke, J; Wang, XY; D'Hondt, M; Tang, CN; Mishima, K; Wakabayashi, G; Cherqui, D; Aghayan, DL; Edwin, B; Scatton, O; Sugioka, A; Long, TCD; Fondevila, C; Alzoubi, M; Abu Hilal, M; Ruzzenente, A; Ferrero, A; Herman, P; Lee, B; Fuks, D; Cipriani, F; Liu, Q; Aldrighetti, L: Liu, R: Han, HS: Goh, BK P Robotic versus laparoscopic liver resections for hepatolithiasis: an international multicenter propensity score matched analysis SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY AND OTHER INTERVENTIONAL TECHNIQUES 10.1007/s00464-023-10051-8

Montalti, R; Giglio, MC; Wu, AGR; Cipriani, F; D'Silva, M; Suhool, A; Nghia, PP; Kato, Y; Lim, C; Herman, P; Coelho, FF; Schmelzle, M; Pratschke, J; Aghayan, DL; Liu, Q; Marino, MV; Belli, A; Chiow, AKH; Sucandy, I; Ivanecz, A; Di Benedetto, F; Choi, SH; Lee, JH; Park, JO; Prieto, M: Guzman, Y: Fondevila, C: Efanov, M: Rotellar, F; Choi, GH; Robles-Campos, R; Wang, XY; Sutcliffe, RP; Tang, CN; Chong, CC; D'Hondt, M; Dalla Valle, B; Ruzzenente, A; Kingham, TP; Scatton, O; Liu, R; Mejia, A; Mishima, K; Wakabayashi, G; Lopez-Ben, S; Pascual, F; Cherqui, D; Forchino, F; Ferrero, A; Ettorre, GM; Sandri, GBL; Sugioka, A; Edwin, B; Cheung, TT; Long, TCD; Abu Hilal, M; Aldrighetti, L; Fuks, D; Han, HS; Troisi, RI; Goh, BKP; Syn, NL; Gastaca, M; Meurs, J; De Meyere, C; Lai, ECH; Krenzien, F; Kadam, P; Lee, KF; Salimgereeva, D; Alikhanov, R; Lee, LS; Jang, JY; Labadie, KP; Kojima, M; Fretland, AA; Ghotbi, J; Kruger, JAP; Lopez-Lopez, V; Magistri, P; Colasanti, M: Robert, M: Saleh, M: Poletto, E Risk Factors and Outcomes of Open Conversion During Minimally Invasive Major Hepatectomies: An International Multicenter Study on 3880 Procedures Comparing the Laparoscopic and Robotic Approaches ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY 10.1245/s10434-023-13525-0

Goh, BKP; Han, HS; Chen, KH; Chua, DW; Chan, CY: Cipriani, F: Aghavan, DL: Fretland, AA; Sijberden, J; D'Silva, M; Siow, TF; Kato, Y; Lim, C; Nghia, PP; Herman, P; Marino, M; Mazzaferro, V; Chiow, AKH; Sucandy, I; Ivanecz, A; Choi, SH; Lee, JH; Gastaca, M; Vivarelli, M; Giuliante, F; Ruzzenente, A; Yong, CC; Yin, MQ; Chen, ZW; Fondevila, C; Efanov, M; Rotellar, F; Choi, GH; Campos, RR; Wang, XY; Sutcliffe, RP; Pratschke, J; Lai, E; Chong, CC; D'Hondt, M; Monden, K: Lopez-Ben, S: Coelho, FF: Kingham, TP; Liu, R; Long, TCD; Ferrero, A; Sandri, GBL; Saleh, M; Chergui, D; Scatton, O; Soubrane, O; Wakabayashi, G; Troisi, RI; Cheung, TT; Sugioka, A; Abu Hilal, M; Fuks, D; Edwin, B; Aldrighetti, L Defining Global Benchmarks for Laparoscopic Liver Resections An International Multicenter Study ANNALS OF SURGERY 10.1097/ SLA.000000000005530

Cheung, TT; Liu, R; Cipriani, F; Wang, XY; Efanov, M; Fuks, D; Choi, GH; Syn, NL; Chong, CCN; Di Benedetto, F; Robles-Campos, R; Mazzaferro, V; Rotellar, F; Lopez-Ben, S; Park, JO; Mejia, A; Sucandy, I; Chiow, AKH; Marino, MV; Gastaca, M; Lee, JH; Kingham, TP; D'Hondt, M; Choi, SH; Sutcliffe, RP; Han, HS; Tang, CN; Pratschke, J; Troisi, RI; Wakabayashi, G; Chergui, D; Giuliante, F; Aghayan, DL; Edwin, B; Scatton, O; Sugioka, A; Long, TCD; Fondevila, C; Abu Hilal, M; Ruzzenente, A; Ferrero, A; Herman, P; Chen, KH; Aldrighetti, L; Goh, BKP Robotic versus laparoscopic liver resection for hu ge (≥10 cm) liver tumors: an international multicenter propensity-score matched cohort study of 799 cases HEPATOBILIARY SURGERY AND NUTRITION10.21037/hbsn-22-283

Ruzzenente, A; Dalla Valle, B; Poletto, E; Syn, NL: Kabir, T: Sugioka, A: Cipriani, F: Chergui, D: Han, HS; Armstrong, T; Long, TCD; Scatton, O; Herman, P; Pratschke, J; Aghayan, DL; Liu, R; Marino, MV; Chiow, AKH; Sucandy, I; Ivanecz, A; Vivarelli, M; Di Benedetto, F; Choi, SH; Lee, JH; Prieto, M; Fondevila, C; Efanov, M; Rotellar, F; Choi, GH; Robles-Campos, R; Wang, XY; Sutcliffe, RP; Lai, ECH; Chong, C; D'Hondt, M; Yong, CC; Troisi, R; Kingham, TP; Ferrero, A; Sandri, GBL: Soubrane, O: Yin, MQ: Lopez-Ben, S; Mazzaferro, V; Giuliante, F; Monden, K; Mishima, K; Wakabayashi, G; Cheung, TT; Fuks, D; Abu Hilal, M; Chen, KH; Aldrighetti, L; Edwin, B; Goh, BKP Sub-classification of laparoscopic left hepatectomy based on hierarchic interaction of tumor location and size with perioperative outcomes JOURNAL OF HEPATO-BILIARY-PANCREATIC SCIENCES 10.1002/jhbp.1323

Efanov, M; Salimgereeva, D; Alikhanov, R; Wu, AGR; Geller, D; Cipriani, F; Aghayan, DL; Fretland, AA; Sijberden, J; Belli, A; Marino, MV; Mazzaferro, V; Chiow, AKH; Sucandy, I; Ivanecz, A; Choi, SH; Lee, JH; Prieto, M; Vivarelli, M; Giuliante, F; Ruzzenente, A; Yong, CC; Fondevila, C; Rotellar, F; Choi, GH; Campos, RR; Wang, XY; Sutcliffe, RP; Pratschke, J; Lai, E; Chong, CC; D'Hondt, M; Monden, K; Lopez-Ben, S; Herman, P; Di Benedetto, F; Kingham, TP; Liu, R; Long, TCD; Ferrero, A; Sandri, GBL; Cherqui, D; Scatton, O; Wakabayashi, G; Troisi, RI; Cheung, TT; Sugioka, A; Han, HS; Abu Hilal, M; Soubrane, O; Fuks, D; Aldrighetti, L; Edwin, B; Goh, BKP Comparison between the difficulty of laparoscopic limited liver resections of tumors located in segment 7 versus segment 8: An international multicenter propensity-score matched study JOURNAL OF HEPATO-BILIARY-PANCREATIC SCIENCES 10.1002/jhbp.1210

Kato, Y; Sugioka, A; Kojima, M; Syn, NL; Zhongkai, WK: Liu, R: Cipriani, F: Armstrong, T; Aghayan, DL; Siow, TF; Lim, C; Scatton, O; Herman, P; Coelho, FF; Marino, MV; Mazzaferro, V; Chiow, AKH; Sucandy, I; Ivanecz, A; Choi, SH; Lee, JH; Gastaca, M; Vivarelli, M; Giuliante, F; Dalla Valle, B; Ruzzenente, A; Yong, CC; Fondevila, C; Efanov, M; Di Benedetto, F; Belli, A; Park, JO; Rotellar, F; Choi, GH; Robles-Campos, R; Wang, XY; Sutcliffe, RP; Schmelzle, M: Pratschke, J: Lai, ECH: Chong, CCN: D'Hondt, M; Monden, K; Lopez-Ben, S; Kingham, TP; Forchino, F; Ferrero, A; Ettorre, GM; Sandri, GBL; Pascual, F; Cherqui, D; Soubrane, O; Wakabayashi, G; Troisi, RI; Cheung, TT; Chen, ZW; Yin, MQ; D'Silva, M; Han, HS; Nghia, PP; Long, TCD; Edwin, B; Fuks, D; Chen, KH; Abu Hilal, M; Aldrighetti, L; Goh, BKP Impact of Tumor Size on the Difficulty of Laparoscopic Major Hepatectomies: An International Multicenter Study ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY 10.1245/s10434-023-13863-z

Aizza, G; Russolillo, N; Ferrero, A; Syn, NL; Cipriani, F; Aghayan, D; Marino, MV; Memeo, R; Mazzaferro, V; Chiow, AKH; Sucandy, I; Ivanecz, A; Vivarelli, M; Di Benedetto, F; Choi, SH; Lee, JH; Park, JO; Gastaca, M; Fondevila, C; Efanov, M; Rotellar, F; Choi, GH; Robles-Campos, R; Wang, XY; Sutcliffe, RP; Pratschke, J; Tang, CN; Chong, CC; D'Hondt, M; Yong, CC; Ruzzenente, A; Herman, P; Kingham, TP; Scatton, O; Liu, R; Sandri, GBL; Soubrane, O; Mejia, A; Lopez-Ben, S; Monden, K; Wakabayashi, G; Chergui, D; Troisi, RI; Yin, MQ; Giuliante, F; Geller, D; Sugioka, A; Edwin, B; Cheung, TT; Long, TCD; Abu Hilal, M; Fuks, D; Chen, KH; Aldrighetti, L; Han, HS; Goh, BKP Impact of tumor size on the difficulty of laparoscopic left lateral sectionectomies JOURNAL OF HEPATO-BILIARY-PANCREATIC SCIENCES 10.1002/ ihbp.1279

Berardi, G; Kingham, TP; Zhang, WG; Syn, NL; Koh, YX: Jaber, B: Aghavan, DL: Siow, TF: Lim, C; Scatton, O; Herman, P; Coelho, FF; Marino, MV; Mazzaferro, V; Chiow, AKH; Sucandy, l; Ivanecz, A; Choi, SH; Lee, JH; Gastaca, M; Vivarelli, M: Giuliante, F: Dalla, B: Ruzzenente, A; Yong, CC; Chen, ZW; Yin, MQ; Fondevila, C; Efanov, M; Morise, Z; Di Benedetto, F; Brustia, R; Dalla Valle, R; Boggi, U; Geller, D; Belli, A; Memeo, R; Gruttadauria, S; Mejia, A; Park, JO; Rotellar, F: Choi, GH: Robles-Campos, R: Wang, XY; Sutcliffe, RP; Schmelzle, M; Pratschke, J; Lai, ECH; Chong, CCN; Meurs, J; D'Hondt, M; Monden, K; Lopez-Ben, S; Liu, Q; Liu, R; Ferrero, A; Ettorre, GM; Cipriani, F; Pascual, F; Cherqui, D; Zheng, JH; Liang, X; Soubrane, O; Wakabayashi, G; Troisi, RI; Cheung, TT; Kato, Y; Sugioka, A; D'Silva, M; Han, HS; Nghia, PP; Long, TCD; Edwin, B; Fuks, D; Abu Hilal, M; Aldrighetti, L; Chen, KH; Goh, BKP Impact of body mass index on perioperative outcomes of laparoscopic major hepatectomies SURGERY 10.1016/j. surg.2023.04.016

Ghotbi, J; Aghayan, D; Fretland, Å; Edwin, B; Syn, NL; Cipriani, F; Alzoubi, M; Lim, C; Scatton, O; Long, TCD; Herman, P; Coelho, FF; Marino, MV; Mazzaferro, V; Chiow, AKH; Sucandy, I; Ivanecz, A; Choi, SH; Lee, JH; Prieto, M; Vivarelli, M; Giuliante, F; Ruzzenente, A; Yong, CC; Yin, MQ; Fondevila, C; Efanov, M; Morise, Z; Di Benedetto, F; Brustia, R; Dalla Valle, R; Boggi, U; Geller, D; Belli, A; Memeo, R; Mejia, A; Park, JO; Rotellar, F; Choi, GH; Robles-Campos, R; Wang, XY; Sutcliffe, RP; Pratschke, J; Tang, CN; Chong, CCN; D'Hondt, M; Monden, K; Lopez-Ben, S; Kingham, TP; Ferrero, A; Ettorre, GM; Sandri, GBL; Pascual, F; Chergui, D; Liang, X; Mazzotta, A; Wakabayashi, G; Giglio, M; Troisi, RI; Han, HS; Cheung, TT; Sugioka, A; Chen, KH; Liu, R; Soubrane, O; Fuks, D; Aldrighetti, L; Abu Hilal, M; Goh, BKP Impact of neoadjuvant chemotherapy on the difficulty and outcomes of laparoscopic and robotic major liver resections for colorectal liver metastases: A propensity-score and coarsened exact-matched controlled study EJSO 10.1016/j.ejso.2023.01.014

Chen, ZW; Yin, MQ; Fu, JH; Yu, S; Syn, NL; Chua, DW: Kingham, TP: Zhang, WG: Hoogteiiling, TJ: Aghayan, DL; Siow, TF; Scatton, O; Herman, P; Marino, MV; Mazzaferro, V; Chiow, AKH; Sucandy, I; Ivanecz, A; Choi, SH; Lee, JH; Prieto, M: Vivarelli, M: Giuliante, F: Ruzzenente, A: Yong, CC; Dokmak, S; Fondevila, C; Efanov, M; Morise, Z; Di Benedetto, F; Brustia, R; Dalla Valle, R; Boggi, U; Geller, D; Belli, A; Memeo, R; Gruttadauria, S; Mejia, A; Park, JO; Rotellar, F: Choi, GH: Robles-Campos, R: Wang, XY: Sutcliffe, RP; Pratschke, J; Lai, ECH; Chong, CCN; D'Hondt, M; Monden, K; Lopez-Ben, S; Liu, Q; Liu, R; Ferrero, A; Ettorre, GM; Cipriani, F; Cherqui, D; Liang, X; Soubrane, O; Wakabayashi, G; Troisi, RI; Cheung, TT; Kato, Y; Sugioka, A; Han, HS; Long, TCD; Fuks, D; Abu Hilal, M; Aldrighetti, L; Chen, KH; Edwin, B; Goh, BKP Impact of body mass index on the difficulty and outcomes of laparoscopic left lateral sectionectomy EJSO 10.1016/i.eiso.2023.03.235

Zheng, JH; Liang, X; Wu, AGR; Kabir, T; Scatton, O; Lim, C; Hasegawa, K; Sijberden, JP; Aghayan, DL; Siow, TF; Dokmak, S; Herman, P; Marino, MV; Mazzaferro, V; Chiow, AKH; Sucandy, I; Ivanecz, A; Choi, SH; Lee, JH; Prieto, M; Vivarelli, M; Giuliante, F; Ruzzenente, A; Yong, CC; Yin, MQ; Chen, ZW; Fondevila, C; Efanov, M; Morise, Z; Di Benedetto, F; Brustia, R; Dalla Valle, R; Boggi, U; Geller, D; Belli, A; Memeo, R; Gruttadauria, S; Mejia, A; Park, JO; Rotellar, F; Choi, GH; Robles-Campos, R; Wang, XY; Sutcliffe, RP; Pratschke, J; Lai, ECH; Chong, CCN; D'Hondt, M; Monden, K; Lopez-Ben, S; Kingham, TP; Ferrero, A; Ettorre, GM; Cherqui, D; Cipriani, F; Soubrane, O; Zhang, WG; Wakabayashi, G; Troisi, RI; Cheung, TT; Kato, Y; Sugioka, A; Long, TCD; Liu, R; Edwin, B; Fuks, D; Abu Hilal, M; Chen, KH; Aldrighetti, L; Han, HS; Goh, BKP Impact of liver cirrhosis, severity of cirrhosis and portal hypertension on the difficulty of laparoscopic and robotic minor liver resections for primary liver malignancies in the anterolateral segments EJSO 10.1016/j. ejso.2023.107252

Lim, C; Scatton, O; Wu, AGR; Zhang, WG; Hasegawa, K: Cipriani, F: Siiberden, J: Aghavan, DL; Siow, TF; Dokmak, S; Herman, P; Marino, MV; Mazzaferro, V; Chiow, AKH; Sucandy, I; Ivanecz, A; Choi, SH; Lee, JH; Prieto, M; Vivarelli, M; Giuliante, F; Ruzzenente, A; Yong, CC; Yin, MQ; Fondevila, C; Efanov, M; Morise, Z; Di Benedetto, F; Brustia, R; Dalla Valle, R; Boggi, U; Geller, D; Belli, A; Memeo, R; Gruttadauria, S; Mejia, A; Park, JO; Rotellar, F; Choi, GH; Robles-Campos, R: Wang, XY: Sutcliffe, RP: Pratschke, J; Lai, ECH; Chong, CCN; D'Hondt, M; Monden, K; Lopez-Ben, S; Kingham, TP; Ferrero, A; Ettorre, GM; Cherqui, D; Liang, X; Soubrane, O; Wakabayashi, G; Troisi, RI; Cheung, TT; Sugioka, A; Han, HS; Long, TCD; Liu, R; Edwin, B; Fuks, D; Chen, KH; Abu Hilal, M; Aldrighetti, L; Goh, BKP Impact of liver cirrhosis and portal hypertension on minimally invasive limited liver resection for primary liver malignancies in the posterosuperior segments: An international multicenter study EJSO 10.1016/j. ejso.2023.106997

Coelho, FF; Herman, P; Kruger, JAP; Wu, AGR; Chin, KM; Hasegawa, K; Zhang, WG; Alzoubi, M; Aghayan, DL; Siow, TF; Scatton, O; Kingham, TP; Marino, M; Mazzaferro, V; Chiow, AKH; Sucandy, I; Ivanecz, A; Choi, SH; Lee, JH; Gastaca, M; Vivarelli, M; Giuliante, F; Ruzzenente, A; Yong, CC; Dokmak, S; Fondevila, C; Efanov, M; Morise, Z; Di Benedetto, F; Brustia, R; Dalla Valle, R; Boggi, U; Geller, D; Belli, A; Memeo, R; Gruttadauria, S; Mejia, A; Park, JO; Rotellar, F; Choi, GH; Robles-Campos, R; Wang, XY; Sutcliffe, RP; Pratschke, J; Lai, ECH; Chong, CCN; D'Hondt, M; Monden, K; Lopez-Ben, S; Liu, R; Ferrero, A; Ettorre, GM; Cipriani, F; Cherqui, D; Liang, X; Soubrane, O; Wakabayashi, G; Troisi, RI; Yin, MQ; Cheung, TT; Sugioka, A; Han, HS; Long, TCD; Fuks, D; Abu Hilal, M; Chen, KH; Aldrighetti, L; Edwin, B; Goh, BKP Impact of liver cirrhosis, the severity of cirrhosis, and portal hypertension on the outcomes of minimally invasive left lateral sectionectomies for primary liver malignancies SURGERY 10.1016/j. surg.2023.04.057

Cipriani, F; Aldrighetti, L; Ratti, F; Wu, AGR; Kabir, T: Scatton, O: Lim, C: Zhang, WG: Siiberden, J; Aghayan, DL; Siow, TF; Dokmak, S; Coelho, FF; Herman, P; Marino, MV; Mazzaferro, V; Chiow, AKH; Sucandy, I; Ivanecz, A; Choi, SH; Lee, JH; Gastaca, M; Vivarelli, M; Giuliante, F; Ruzzenente, A; Yong, CC; Yin, MQ; Fondevila, C; Efanov, M; Morise, Z; Di Benedetto, F; Brustia, R; Dalla Valle, R; Boggi, U; Geller, D; Belli, A; Memeo, R; Gruttadauria, S; Mejia, A; Park, JO; Rotellar, F: Choi, GH: Robles-Campos, R: Wang, XY; Sutcliffe, RP; Pratschke, J; Lai, ECH; Chong, CCN; D'Hondt, M; Monden, K; Lopez-Ben, S; Kingham, TP; Ferrero, A; Ettorre, GM; Cherqui, D; Liang, X; Soubrane, O; Wakabayashi, G; Troisi, RI; Cheung, TT; Kato, Y; Sugioka, A; Han, HS; Long, TCD; Liu, Q; Liu, R; Edwin, B; Fuks, D; Chen, KH; Abu Hilal, M; Goh, BKP Impact of Liver Cirrhosis, Severity of Cirrhosis, and Portal Hypertension on the Difficulty and Outcomes of Laparoscopic and Robotic Major Liver Resections for Primary Liver Malignancies ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY 10.1245/ s10434-023-14376-5

Michelle M Dugan, Iswanto Sucandy, Sharona B Ross, Kaitlyn Crespo, Cameron Syblis, Mohammed Alogaidi, Alexander Rosemurgy Analysis of survival outcomes following robotic hepatectomy for malignant liver diseases AMERICAN JOURNA OF SURGERY 10.1016/j. amjsurg.2023.10.034

Felix Krenzien, Moritz Schmelzle, Johann Pratschke, Linda Feldbrügge, Rong Liu, Qu Liu, Wanguang Zhang, Joseph J Zhao, Hwee-Leong Tan, Federica Cipriani, Tijs J Hoogteijling, et.al. Propensity Score-Matching Analysis Comparing Robotic Versus Laparoscopic Limited Liver Resections of the Posterosuperior Segments: An International Multicenter Study ANNALS OF SURGERY 10.1097/SLA.000000000006027

Sucandy, I; Marques, HP; Lippert, T; Magistri, P; Coelho, JS; Ross, SB; Chumbinho, B; Di Sandro, S; DiBenedetto, FASO Author Reflections: Clinical Outcomes of Robotic Resection for Perihilar Cholangiocarcinoma: A First Multicenter, Trans-Atlantic, Expert-Center Collaborative Study ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY 10.1245/s10434-023-14362-x Sucandy, I; Marques, HP; Lippert, T; Magistri, P; Coelho, JS; Ross, SB; Chumbinho, B; Di Sandro, S; Dibenedetto, F Clinical Outcomes of Robotic Resection for Perihilar Cholangiocarcinoma: A First, Multicenter, Trans-Atlantic, Expert-Center, Collaborative Study ANNALS OF SURGICAL ONCOLOGY 10.1245/s10434-023-14307-4

Liu, Q; Zhang, WG; Zhao, JJ; Syn, NL; Cipriani, F; Alzoubi, M; Aghayan, DL; Siow, TF; Lim, C; Scatton, O; Herman, P; Coelho, FF; Marino, M; Mazzaferro, V; Chiow, AKH; Sucandy, I; Ivanecz, A; Choi, SH; Lee, JH; Prieto, M; Vivarelli, M; Giuliante, F; Dalla Valle, B; Ruzzenente, A; Yong, CC: Chen, ZW: Yin, MQ: Fondevila, C: Efanov, M; Morise, Z; Di Benedetto, F; Brustia, R; Dalla Valle, R; Boggi, U; Geller, D; Belli, A; Memeo, R; Gruttadauria, S; Mejia, A; Park, JO; Rotellar, F; Choi, GH; Robles-Campos, R; Wang, XY; Sutcliffe, RP; Schmelzle, M; Pratschke, J; Tang, CN; Chong, CCN; Lee, KF; Meurs, J; D'Hondt, M; Monden, K; Lopez-Ben, S; Kingham, TP; Ferrero, A; Ettorre, GM; Sandri, GBL; Saleh, M; Cherqui, D; Zheng, JH; Liang, X; Mazzotta, A; Soubrane, O; Wakabayashi, G; Troisi, R; Cheung, TT; Kato, Y; Sugioka, A; D'Silva, M; Han, HS; Nghia, PP; Long, TCD; Edwin, B; Fuks, D; Chen, KH; Abu Hilal, M; Aldrighetti, L; Liu, R; Goh, BKP Propensity-score Matched and Coarsenedexact Matched Analysis Comparing Robotic and Laparoscopic Major Hepatectomies: An International Multicenter Study of 4822 Cases ANNALS OF SURGERY 10.1097/ SLA.00000000005855

Harel Jacoby, Iswanto Sucandy, Sharona Ross, Kaitlyn Crespo, Cameron Syblis, Samantha App, Alexander Rosemurgy. Does metabolic syndrome affect perioperative outcomes in patients undergoing robotic hepatectomy? A propensity score-matched analysis SURGICAL ENDOSCOPY 10.1007/s00464-023-10047-4

Jacoby, H; Ross, S; Sucandy, I; Syblis, C; Crespo, K; Vasanthakumar, P; Trotto, M; Rosemurgy, A The Effect of Body Mass Index on Patients' Outcomes Following Robotic Distal Pancreatectomy and Splenectomy JSLS-JOURNAL OF THE SOCIETY OF LAPAROENDOSCOPIC SURGEONS 10.4293/ JSLS.2022.00046 Gaayathri Krishnan, Denham Windross, Shahnaz Punjani, Chad Brands, Thomas Shimshak Left Atrial Masses: Now You See Them, Now You Don'tCUREUS JOURNAL OF MEDICAL SCIENCE 10.7759/cureus.50056

Mustafa Atar, Muhammad Majid, Zachary Yaker, Ankit Agrawal, Aro Daniela Arockiam, Aaron T Gerds, Tahir Kafil, Thomas Shimshak, Chad Brands, Allan L Klein Successful Treatment of Recurrent Pericarditis with Rilonacept in Acute Promyelocytic Leukemia JACC CASE REPORTS 10.1016/j.jaccas.2023.102043

Attrache, B; Gonzalvo, JP; Murr, M How to Resect an Incidental Gastric Mass at the Ge-Junction During Gastric Bypass. OBESITY SURGERY

Wittine, L; Corsello, J; Murr, MA 0454 A Specific STOP-BANG Score Cutoff is Not Predictive of Severe Obstructive Sleep Apnea in Bariatric Patients. Sleep. 10.1093/sleep/zsad077.0454

Acknowledgments

Executive Sponsors: Steven R. Smith, MD, Rob Herzog
Project Owner: Ashley Brower
Program Manager: Magdalini Finelli
Content: Magdalini Finelli, Seema Sernovitz (Consultant)
Publications: Nancy Aldrich, Magdalini Finelli
Data: Alissa Costabile, Ebuka Ojika



AdventHealth.com